

# ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT AND CONVOCATION PROGRAM

Fall 2015 December 14-16, 2015

# THE NATIONAL ANTHEM THE STAR SPANGLED BANNER

O say can you see, by the dawn's early light,
What so proudly we hailed at the twilight's last gleaming?
Whose broad stripes and bright stars through the perilous fight
O'er the ramparts we watched, were so gallantly streaming?
And the rockets' red glare, the bombs bursting in air
Gave proof through the night that our flag was still there.
O say does that Star-Spangled Banner yet wave
O'er the land of the free and the home of the brave?

# ALMA MATER ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

Where the bold saguaros
Raise their arms on high,
Praying strength for brave tomorrows
From the western sky;
Where eternal mountains
Kneel at sunset's gate,
Here we hail thee, Alma Mater,
Arizona State.

### MAROON AND GOLD

—Hopkins-Dresskell

Fight, Devils down the field
Fight with your might and don't ever yield
Long may our colors outshine all others
Echo from the buttes, Give em' hell Devils!
Cheer, cheer for A-S-U!
Fight for the old Maroon
For it's Hail! Hail! The gang's all here
And it's onward to victory!

Students whose names appear in this program have completed degree requirements.

### CONTENTS

The National Anthem and Arizona State University Alma Mater
Graduate Commencement Program
Undergraduate Commencement Program
History of Honorary Degrees 8
Past Honorary Degree Recipients
Conferring of Doctoral Degrees
Sandra Day O'Connor College of Law
Conferring of Masters Degrees
Academic Recognition
Craig and Barbara Barrett Honors College, 51
Moeur Award, 62
University Honors
Summa Cum Laude, 64
Magna Cum Laude, 67
Cum Laude, 71
Conferring of Bachelor Degrees
College of Health Solutions, 75
College of Letters and Sciences, 81
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, 86
College of Nursing and Health Innovation, 97
College of Public Service & Community Solutions, 104
Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts, 111
Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering, 115
Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College, 125
New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences, 130
School for the Future of Innovation in Society, 137
School of Sustainability, 139
Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication, 142
W. P. Carey School of Business, 147
Candidates for Commission
Sonoran Brass Choir
Students with Degrees Conferred on August 11, 2015
Mace and President's Chain of Office
College Marshals
History of the Academic Costume
Arizona Board of Regents
Congratulatory Bouquets

# MISSION STATEMENT UNIVERSITY COMMENCEMENT

University Commencement represents the culmination of a student's academic achievement.

It is a time of celebration and reflection for students, families, friends, faculty and staff.

It brings together a diverse community to share in the joy of accomplished goals.

Arizona State University continually demonstrates its dedication to efficiency, technology and sustainability. The full University Commencement program was made available to graduates on a reusable external flash drive in December of 2015. This change aligns with our growing institutional efforts to enhance sustainability practices, and our broader endeavors to employ technology in heightened service to our students.

The reusable external flash drive, combined with the abridged program, resulted in a 3.2 million page reduction in the amount of printed materials distributed at graduation ceremonies over three days of graduation activities.



To order additional copies of this program, scan the QR code with your smart phone's reader app or go to http://ironwood.worksmartsuite.com (User name: ASUuser Password: password)

### GRADUATE COMMENCEMENT PROGRAM

Monday, December 14, 1:30 p.m.

### **PRELUDE**

Renaissance Dances — Tylman Susato

### **PROCESSIONAL**

Grand Marshal
Brenday Hosley, PhD, RN, CNE
Clinical Associate Professor, College of Nursing & Health Innovation

President, University Senate Chair, University Academic Council Arizona State University

### PROCESSIONAL MUSIC

Pomp and Circumstance March No. 1 — Sir Edward Elgar Music performed by Sonoran Brass Choir

### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

The Star Spangled Banner — Francis Scott Key
Arranged by Henry Fillmore
Allison Standord, Doctor of Musical Arts in Vocal Performance

### **GREETINGS**

Michael M. Crow, PhD President of the University Welcome from Arizona Board of Regents

### CONFERRING OF DEGREES

Michael M. Crow, PhD

### THE ALMA MATER

Allison Standord, Doctor of Musical Arts in Vocal Performance

### RECESSIONAL

Earl of Oxford's March — William Byrd Music performed by Sonoran Brass Choir

### UNDERGRADUATE COMMENCEMENT PROGRAM

Monday, December 14, 9:00 a.m.

### **PRELUDE**

Renaissance Dances — Tylman Susato

### **PROCESSIONAL**

Grand Marshal
Brenday Hosley, PhD, RN, CNE
Clinical Associate Professor, College of Nursing & Health Innovation

President, University Senate Chair, University Academic Council Arizona State University

### PROCESSIONAL MUSIC

Pomp and Circumstance March No. 1 — Sir Edward Elgar Music performed by Sonoran Brass Choir

### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

The Star Spangled Banner — Francis Scott Key
Arranged by Henry Fillmore
Emily Falk, Bachelor of Music, Performance (Music Theatre)

### **GREETINGS**

Michael M. Crow, PhD President of the University Welcome from Arizona Board of Regents

### **CONFERRING OF DEGREES**

Michael M. Crow, PhD

### WELCOME FROM THE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

Kathleen Duffy Ybarra, BA
Chair of the Alumni Association Board of Directors

### THE ALMA MATER

Emily Falk, Bachelor of Music, Performance (Music Theatre)

### RECESSIONAL

Earl of Oxford's March — William Byrd Music performed by Sonoran Brass Choir

### HISTORY OF HONORARY DEGREES

Harvard was the first university to confer honorary degrees in 1692. Since then it has become a recognized function of degree granting institutions. Honorary degrees are an opportunity for universities to single out people who have made contributions to society. At ASU, honorary degree recipients are nominated by faculty members. The six-member Academic Affairs Honorary Degrees Committee reviews faculty nominations for the Honorary Degree. It then recommends candidates to the president. The committee is appointed by and responsible to the president.

Name	Commencement or Convocation	Name	Commencement or Convocation
Frederick M. Irish	May 28, 1940	John Hope Franklin	June 3, 1969
Arthur John Matthews	May 28, 1940	Frank Borman	June 3, 1969
Charles A. Stauffer	May 22, 1951	Charles Stewart Mott	Jan 13, 1970
Samuel Henry Morris	May 26, 1953	Ernest J. Hopkins	June 2, 1970
Ira Dawson Payne	May 26, 1953	George Homer Durham	June 1, 1971
Abraham Lincoln Krohn	May 24, 1955	Richard A. Harvill	June 1, 1971
Arthur Ervin Smith	May 24, 1955	Arthur B. Schellenberg	June 1, 1971
Alfred Knight	May 29, 1956	Pablo Casals	Mar 30, 1972
Harvey Leslie Taylor	May 29, 1956	Raul H. Castro	June 2, 1972
Daniel Earl Noble	May 28, 1957	O.D. Miller	June 2, 1972
Howard Pyle	May 28, 1957	Paolo Soleri	May 18, 1973
Walter Reed Bimson	May 27, 1958	Ernest W. McFarland	May 18, 1973
John Cromwell Lincoln	May 27, 1958	Paul Rappaport	May 17, 1974
Carl Sauer	May 27, 1958	Hugh Downs	May 17, 1974
Carlos P. Garcia	June 25, 1958	Herbert G. Fales	May 16, 1975
Eugene Collins Pulliam	May 26, 1959	Robert W. Galvin	May 16, 1975
Carl Hayden	Nov 14, 1959	Mae S. Talley	May 14, 1976
John Robert Murdock	May 31, 1960	John J. Rhodes	May 14, 1976
Barry Morris Goldwater	May 30, 1961	Louise Lincoln Kerr	May 13, 1977
George W. Romney	June 5, 1962	Bart Jan Bok	May 19, 1978
Linton Elias Grinter	June 5, 1962	Henry Eyring	May 19, 1978
Walter Early Craig	June 4, 1963	David C. Lincoln	May 18, 1979
Lynn Meade Laney	June 4, 1963	Erma Bombeck	May 16, 1980
Harvey Harlow Nininger	June 4, 1963	Vincent Persichetti	May 16, 1980
Lillian Moller Gilbreth	May 26, 1964	Paul L. Singer	May 16, 1980
Julius Charles Wetzler	May 26, 1964	Robert Penn Warren	Apr 21, 1980
Stewart Lee Udall	June 1, 1965	Philip C. Curtis	May 15, 1981
George Fuller Miller	June 1, 1965	Herb and Dorothy McLaughl	in May 15, 1981
John Alfred Hannah	May 27, 1966	Steve Allen	May 14, 1982
James Bryon McCormick	May 27, 1966	Fredi Chiappelli	May 14, 1982
Harold David Richardson	May 26, 1967	James Dickey	May 14, 1982
Robert Jeffrey Hannelly	May 26, 1967	Alan duBois	May 14, 1982
Karl Clayton Leebrick	May 26, 1967	Mstislav Rostropovich	Aug 6, 1982
Lewis Judah Ruskin	June 4, 1968	Martha Graham	Oct 17, 1982
Harlan Cleveland	June 4, 1968	Tom Chauncey	May 15, 1983

Name	Commencement or Convocation	Name	Commencement or Convocation
G.M. Sollenberger	May 15, 1983	Rose Mofford	May 11, 1994
Sandra Day O'Connor	May 11, 1984	Herman Chanen	May 11, 1994
James William Creasman	May 11, 1984	Keith Turley	Aug 5, 1994
Leontyne Price	Mar 8, 1985	Virginia Ullman	Aug 5, 1994
Edward F. Albee	May 17, 1985	Maxine Marshall	Dec 14, 1994
William A. Fowler	May 17, 1985	Jonathan Marshall	Dec 14, 1994
Northurp H. Fry	May 17, 1985	Margaret Gisolo	Dec 14, 1994
Kathryn K. Gammage	May 17, 1985	Edward Bud Jacobson	May 14, 1995
William G. Payne	May 17, 1985	Rita Dove	May 14, 1995
Edward J. Dwight, Jr.	May 16, 1986	Ernest Boyer	May 14, 1995
Sylvia Porter	May 16, 1986	Florence Nelson	Aug 10, 1995
John I. Yellott	Aug 8, 1986	William S. Shover	May 10, 1996
William Reilley	Nov 7, 1986	Gary L. Tooker	May 10, 1996
Henry Cisneros	Dec 19, 1986	Frank J. Sackton	Aug 9, 1996
Frank Snell	May 15, 1987	Chang-Lin Tien	Dec 20, 1996
Gerald Wasserburg	May 15, 1987	John F. Long Paul J. Fannin	Dec 20, 1996
Virginia Galvin Piper	May 15, 1987		May 16, 1997
Mo Udall	Aug 7, 1987	Jack W. Whiteman	May 16, 1997
Kax Herberger Edson W. Spencer	Aug 7, 1987 Dec 18, 1987	Newton Rosenzweig John P. Frank	Aug 8, 1997
Robert S. Dietz	May 13, 1988	Craig R. Barrett	Dec 19, 1997 May 15, 1998
Robert J. Eggert	Aug 5, 1988	Wm. Polk Carey	Aug 7, 1998
Jovita R. Salonga	Dec 16, 1988	Norman William Fain	Dec 18, 1998
Art Buchwald	Dec 16, 1988	Leon Howard Sullivan	Dec 18, 1998
Walter Cronkite	May 12, 1989	Eddie Basha	May 14, 1999
Lorraine Frank	May 12, 1989	Raul Yzaguirre	May 14, 1999
William Kajikawa	Aug 5, 1989	Alfredo Gutierrez	Dec 17, 1999
Pearl Bailey	Dec 22, 1989	Craig E. Weatherup	Dec 17, 1999
Rabbi Albert Plotkin	Dec 22, 1989	Barbara McConnell Barrett	
Yuan T. Lee	May 11, 1990	Rudy E. Campbell	May 11, 2000
G. Robert Herberger	May 10, 1991	Nadine Severns Carson	Aug 4, 2000
Frank X. Gordon	Dec 8, 1991	Lamonte H. Lawrence	Aug 4, 2000
Cesar Chavez	May 11, 1992	L. Roy Papp	Dec 14, 2000
Tony Hillerman	May 11, 1992	Marilyn A. Papp	Dec 14, 2000
Alan Pritsker	May 11, 1992	L. William Seidman	Dec 14, 2000
Willard Pedrick	May 11, 1992	Alice Wiley Snell	May 10, 2001
Marvin Morrison	Aug 11, 1992	Richard Berlin Snell	May 10, 2001
Karsten Solheim	Dec 18, 1992	Robert H. Johnson	Aug 3, 2001
Louise Solheim	Dec 18, 1992	Delbert Ray Lewis	Dec 13, 2001
Daniel Nagrin	Dec 18, 1992	Jewell McFarland Lewis	Dec 13, 2001
Dwight Patterson	May 11, 1993	Jerry Colangelo	May 9, 2002
Jesse Jones	May 11, 1993	Rex G. Maughan	May 9, 2002
Polly Rosenbaum	May 11, 1993	John R. Cristian	Aug 2, 2002
Edward Carson	Aug 10, 1993	Bob Stump	Dec 19, 2002
Paul Elsner	Dec 14, 1993	Rita R. Colwell	May 13, 2004

Name	Commencement or Convocation	Name	Commencement or Convocation
Rafael Rangel Sostmann	May 13, 2004	Tom Brokaw	May 2, 2012
Lawrence Douglas Wilder	May 13, 2004	Temple Grandin	May 2, 2012
Peterson Zah	May 12, 2005	Eric R. Kandel	May 2, 2012
Blake Edwards	Sep 23, 2005	Lim Chuan Poh	May 2, 2012
Lord John Browne	Dec 15, 2005	Janine M. Benyus	May 9, 2013
Kim Campbell	Dec 15, 2005	Clayton M. Christensen	May 9, 2013
Frank H. T. Rhodes	May 11, 2006	Juan Ramón de la Fuente	May 9, 2013
Wu Qidi	May 11, 2006	Freeman A. Hrabowski, III	May 14, 2014
Jane Dee Hull	Dec 14, 2006	Pamela A. Matson	May 14, 2014
J. Craig Venter	May 10, 2007	Joseph E. Stiglitz	May 14, 2014
Leland H. Hartwell	Dec 13, 2007	Carolyn Porco	May 11, 2015
James J. Duderstadt	May 8, 2008	John Seeley Brown	May 11, 2015

### CONFERRING OF DOCTORAL DEGREES

PRESIDENT MICHAEL M. CROW

### Andrew N. Webber Interim Dean

ERIC WERTHEIMER Associate Dean

AIAY VINZE Associate Vice Provost

### DOCTOR OF PHILOSOPHY

### Mohammed Wahed Abdullah **Physics**

Dissertation: Transport Properties of 2-FPTf and TFMSA Monohydrate

Chair: Robert F. Marzke, Department of Physics

### John Henry Adams English (Literature)

Dissertation: Book Culture and Assembled Selves in the English Renaissance

Chair: Cora Virginia Fox, Department of English

### Caroline Porter Addington Biomedical Engineering

Dissertation: Modulating Chemokine Receptor Expression in Neural Stem Cell Transplants to Promote Migration after Traumatic Brain Injury Chair: Sarah E. Stabenfeldt, School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering

### Rebecca Kaye Andersen

Dissertation: Between Mountain and Lake: An Urban Mormon Country Chair: Susan E. Gray, School of Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studies

### Kari Rich Ashmont **Biomedical**

Engineering

Dissertation: Engineering Approaches for Improving Cortical Interfacing and Algorithms for the Evaluation of Treatment Resistant Epilepsy Chair: Bradley Greger, School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering

### Shahrzad Badvipour Design, Environment and the Arts

Dissertation: Water and Energy Requirements for Outdoor Algal Cultivation in Panel and Raceway Photobioreactors

Chair: Milton R. Sommerfeld, Environmental and Resource Management Program

### Priyanka Vijay Bagade Computer Science

Dissertation: Evidence-based Development of Trustworthy Mobile Medical Apps

Chair: Sandeep Kumar S. Gupta, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

### Shibom Basu Chemistry

Dissertation: Time-resolved Crystallography Using X-ray Free Electron Lasers Chair: Petra Fromme, School of Molecular Sciences

### Carrie Marie Bauer Justice Studies

Dissertation: The Survival Strategies of Immigrant, Asylee and Refugee Women in Times of Economic Crisis: A Social Enterprise Environment in the United States Chair: Nancy C. Jurik, School of Social Transformation

### Amoneeta S. Beckstein Counseling Psychology

Dissertation: The Effect of Decision-Making Style and Self-Construal on the Subjective Happiness of Native Americans Chair: Richard T. Kinnier, Counseling and Counseling Psychology

### Educational Technology Alpay Bicer

Dissertation: Effect of Personalized Learning Paths on Learning Algebra Chair: Gary Glen Bitter, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

### Monika Nicole Bilka History

Dissertation: Remaking a People, Restoring a Watershed: Klamath Tribal Empowerment through Natural Resource Activism, 1960-2014 Chair: Donald Lee Fixico, School of Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studies

### Ashini Bolia Biochemistry

Dissertation: Modeling Protein Ligand Interactions Using Multi-Scale Computational

Co-Chairs: Giovanna Ghirlanda, School of Molecular Sciences; Sefika Banu Ozkan, Department of Physics

### Andrea Rae Borrego Criminology and

Criminal Justice

Dissertation: Exploring the Nature and Prevalence of Arrest-Related Deaths in the United States: A Content Analysis of Fatal Police-Citizen Encounters, 2005-2006

Chair: Michael D. White, Center for Violence Prevention

### Chelsea Lynn Brown Chemistry

Dissertation: Compounds for Investigating Photosynthetic Pathways and Solar Energy Conversion

Chair: Ana L. Moore, School of Molecular Sciences

### Starletta Creola Brown Anthropology

Dissertation: Foodborne Illness - Yersinia Enterocolitica: Its Relationship to Arthritis in Populations Associated with the Domesticated Pig Chair: Ana Magdalena Hurtado, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

### Nathaniel John Bump English (Literature)

Dissertation: Fiscal Morality and the State: Commerce, Law, and Taxation in Middle English Popular Romance

Chair: Richard Newhauser, Department of English

# Mario V. Cano Criminology and Criminal Justice

Dissertation: Prosecutorial Discretion across Federal Sentencing Reforms: Immediate and Enduring Effects of Unwarranted Disparity Chair: Cassia Cathleen Spohn, School of Criminology and Criminal Justice

### Edgar Cardenas Sustainability

Dissertation: Art-Science for Sustainability Co-Chairs: Ben A. Minteer, School of Life Sciences; Mark C. Klett, School of Art

### Charisse Lee Carver Anthropology

Dissertation: Population Structure and Frankish Ethnogenesis (AD 400-900)

Co-Chairs: Christopher Stojanowski, School of Human Evolution and Social Change; Rachel Elizabeth Scott, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

### Prithwish Chatterjee Chemical

### Engineering

Dissertation: Environmentally Responsive Hydrogels: Development and Integration with Hard Materials

Co-Chairs: Hanqing Jiang, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy; Lenore L. Dai, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Rafeed Ahmed Chaudhury Biomedical Engineering

Dissertation: Improved Techniques for Cardiovascular Flow Experiments Co-Chairs: David Frakes, School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering; Ronald John Adrian, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

# Haobo Chen Chemical Engineering Dissertation: Development of Environmentally Responsive Multifunctional Microgel Particles:

Synthesis, Characterization and Applications Chair: Lenore L. Dai, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Po-Yen Chen Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Design and Performance Analysis of Fiber Wireless Networks Chair: Martin Reisslein, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Yong Ouk Cho Political Science

Dissertation: The Armed Forces and the Fate of Emerging Democracies: Coups, Credible Commitments and Electoral Violence Chair: Sheldon W. Simon, School of Politics and Global Studies

### Louise Elizabeth Clark Communication

Dissertation: Stop! In the Name of Love: Grieving Youth Evolve into Healing Contributors and Supreme Beings by (Co)Performing Compassion at Comfort Zone Camp Chair: Sarah Jane Tracy, Hugh Downs School of Human Communication

# Laura Kathleen Clary Family and Human Development

Dissertation: Child-Level Predictors of Boys' and Girls' Trajectories of Physical, Verbal, and Relational Victimization Chair: Becky Kochenderfer Ladd, The Sanford School

### Christopher John Colloca Kinesiology

Dissertation: Biomechanical Evaluation of a Cervical Intervertebral Disc Degeneration Model Chair: Richard N. Hinrichs, School of Nursing and Health Promotion

### John Patrick Connors Geography

Dissertation: Agricultural Development, Land Change, and Livelihoods in Tanzania's Kilombero Valley Chair: Billie Lee Turner Geographical Sciences

Chair: Billie Lee Turner, Geographical Sciences and Urban Planning

### Jean Crissien Political Science

Dissertation: "Stand For" and Deliver?: Reserved Seats, Ethnic Constituencies, and Minority Representation in Colombia Chair: Miki Caul Kittilson, School of Politics and Global Studies

### Stephen Davidowski Chemistry

Dissertation: Characterizing Nanomaterials and Protic Ionic Liquids Utilizing Nuclear Magnetic Resonance Spectroscopy

Co-Chairs: Gregory Peter Holland, School of Molecular Sciences; Jeffery Lynn Yarger, School of Molecular Sciences

### Andrew Nicholas Mason De Rada

Industrial Engineering

Dissertation: Development of Horizontal Coordination Mechanisms for Planning Agricultural Production

Chair: Jesus R. Villalobos, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

### Ajit Ramrao Dhamdhere **Physics**

Dissertation: Characterization of Oxide Thin Films and Interfaces Using Transmission Electron Microscopy

Chair: David John Smith, Department of Physics

### Hansa Yi-Yun Done Biological Design

Dissertation: Antibiotics as Environmental Pollutants: Associated Public Health Threats and Residues in Animal Protein and Biosolids Chair: Rolf Halden, Biodesign Institute

### Xiaoli Dong Environmental Life Sciences Ecosystem Spatial Heterogeneity: Formation,

Consequences, and Feedbacks

Co-Chairs: Nancy B. Grimm, School of Life Sciences; Rachata Muneepeerakul, School of Sustainability

### Evangeline Marie Dowling Nursing and Healthcare Innovation

Dissertation: Barriers & Motivators to Physical Activity in Older Mexican American Men Chair: Steven Paul Hooker, School of Nursing and Health Promotion

### Psychology Jose Leopoldo Duarte

Dissertation: Envy and Anti-Semitism Chair: Adam Cohen, Department of Psychology

### Alison Edwards Psychology

Dissertation: The Relations Among Mothers' Personality, Parenting Behaviors, and Children's Regulation, Sympathy, and Prosocial Behavior Co-Chairs: Nancy Eisenberg, Department of Psychology; Tracy Spinrad, The Sanford School

### Ahmad Amr Abdelkader Ahmad

### Elmoslimany Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: A New Communication Scheme for Underwater Acoustic Channels: System Design, Information Theoretic Analysis and Channel Coding

Chair: Tolga Mete Duman, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Chukwunonso A. Chidebell Emordi Sustainability

Dissertation: A Complex Systems Approach to Energy Poverty in Sub-Saharan Africa: Nigeria as a Case Study

Chair: Abigail York, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

### Arlene Morales Evangelista Applied Mathematics for the Life & Social

### Sciences

Dissertation: Characterization of the Mathematical Theoretical Biology Institute as a Vygotskian-Holzman Zone of Proximal Development

Co-Chairs: Carlos Castillo-Chavez, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences: Michael Oehrtman, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences

### Di Fang **Business Administration**

(Agribusiness)

Dissertation: Three Essays on Innovation: Optimal Licensing Strategies, New Variety Adoption, and Consumer Preference in a Peer Network Chair: Timothy James Richards, W. P. Carey

School of Business

### Derek Matthew Fay Educational

Psychology (Measurement, Statistics and

Methodological Studies)

Dissertation: Model Criticism for Growth Curve Models via Posterior Predictive Model Checking Chair: Roy Levy, The Sanford School

### Vitae Felix Counseling Psychology

Dissertation: A Cross-Cultural Study of Body Dissatisfaction among Mexican and Mexican-American Women Chair: Sharon E. Kurpius, Counseling and

Counseling Psychology

### Nigel Forrest Sustainability

Dissertation: Selecting Programs for Urban Transformations Towards Sustainability Co-Chairs: Arnim Wiek, School of Sustainability; Daniel Schugurensky, School of Public Affairs

### Tober Chase Francom Civil, Environmental and Sustainable

Engineering

Dissertation: Performance of the Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) Delivery Method Applied to Pipeline Construction Projects Co-Chairs: Mounir El Asmar, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment; Samuel T. Ariaratnam, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

### James Dennis Gallagher *Physics*

Dissertation: The Optical and Electronic Properties of Ge1-vSnv and Ge1-x-vSixSnv Materials and Devices for Si-Integrated Optoelectronics

Co-Chairs: John Kouvetakis, School of Molecular Sciences; Jose Menendez, Department of Physics

### Christopher Stephen Galletti Geography

Dissertation: Understanding Environmental Change and Biodiversity in a Dryland Ecosystem through Quantification of Climate Variability and Land Modification: The Case of the Dhofar Cloud Forest, Oman

Chair: Billie Lee Turner, School of Geographical

Sciences and Urban Planning

# Julie Elizabeth Getz Molecular and Cellular Biology

Dissertation: Caveolin-1: A Potential Biomarker of Aggressive Triple-Negative Breast Cancer in African American Women

Chair: Douglas Fletcher Lake, School of Life

Sciences

### Jessica Anna Gifford Physics

Dissertation: Andreev Reflection Spectroscopy: Theory and Experiment

Chair: Tingyong Chen, Department of Physics

### Beverly Gonzalez Applied Mathematics

for the Life & Social Sciences

Dissertation: Quantitative Modeling Methods for Analyzing Clinical To Public Health Problems Co-Chairs: Anuj Mubayi, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences; Carlos Castillo-Chavez, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences

### Yan Guan Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Methods for Detection of Small Molecule-Protein Interactions

Chair: Nongjian Tao, Biodesign Institute

### Andrey Gunawan Mechanical

Engineering

Dissertation: Electrolyte and Transport-Enhanced Thermogalvanic Energy Conversion Chair: Patrick E. Phelan, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

# Yuanming Guo Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Vapor Intrusion at a Site with an Alternative Pathway and a Fluctuating Groundwater Table

Chair: Paul Carr Johnson, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

### Sarah McKenzie Hall Global Health

Dissertation: Parental Intentions to Immunize Children Against Influenza: A Randomized Trail of EPPM-based Immunization Messaging Chair: Megan L. Jehn, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

### Paul Daniel Hanavan Molecular and

Cellular Biology

Dissertation: Small molecule inhibition of QSOX1 decreases tumorigenic processes in vitro and in vivo

Chair: Douglas Fletcher Lake, School of Life Sciences

## David James Hanigan Civil,

Environmental and Sustainable

Engineering

Dissertation: Identification of N-Nitrosodimethylamine Precursors to Improve

Their Control

Chair: Paul Westerhoff, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

# Edgar Mouton Hassler Industrial Engineering

Dissertation: Bayesian D-Optimal Design Issues and Optimal Design Construction Methods for Generalized Linear Models with Random Blocks Co-Chairs: Douglas C. Montgomery, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering; Rachel Terese Johnson, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

# Troy Alan Hottle Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Assessment and Solutions for Waste Handling of Compostable Biopolymers Co-Chairs: Amy Elaine Landis, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment; Braden Richard Allenby, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

# Hae Sung Im Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)

Dissertation: The Cross-sectional and Longitudinal Relationships of Early Childhood School Assessment Policies with Reading Instruction and Reading Achievement: Evidence from Early Childhood Longitudinal Study Chair: Kathryn Nakagawa, School of Social Transformation

# Jae Woong Jeong Electrical Engineering Dissertation: Low-Overhead Built-in Self-Test for Advanced RF Transceiver Architectures Chair: Sule Ozev, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Yiming Jing Computer Science (Information Assurance)

Dissertation: Toward Monitoring, Assessing, and Confining Mobile Applications in Modern Mobile Platforms

Chair: Gail-Joon Ahn, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Kari Elizabeth Johnson Nursing and Healthcare Innovation

Dissertation: Music Intervention to Prevent Delirium Among Older Patients Admitted To A Trauma Intensive Care Unit and a Trauma Orthopedic Unit

Chair: Julie M. Fleury, College of Nursing and Health Innovation

### Richard Grant Johnson Journalism and

Mass Communication
Dissertation: It "breaks down this wall": The

 $Duality\ of\ Structure\ in\ Journalists'\ Engagement$  with Twitter\ Followers

Chair: Leslie J. Thornton, Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication

### Samy Mohamed Kamal Aerospace

Engineering

Dissertation: Numerical Study of the Effect of Urbanization on the Climate of Desert Cities Co-Chairs: Huei-Ping Huang, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy; James R. Anderson, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy Xiaohan Kang Electrical Engineering
Dissertation: Performance Analysis of LowComplexity Resource-Allocation Algorithms in
Stochastic Networks Using Fluid Models
Chair: Lei Ying, School of Electrical, Computer
and Energy Engineering

# Alexandra Kasik Materials Science and Engineering

Dissertation: Synthesis and Permeation Properties of Large Pore Metal-organic Framework Membranes Chair: Jerry Y.S. Lin, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Setu Kaushal Microbiology

Dissertation: Study of Global Proteome of Coccidiodies in Spherulin and Lectin-based Detection of Coccidiodal Components in Coccidioidomycosis Patient Plasma Chair: Douglas Fletcher Lake, School of Life Sciences

Michael Wayne Keebaugh Chemistry
Dissertation: Foundational Investigation of
Electrophoretic Exclusion
Chair: Mark A. Hayes, School of Molecular
Sciences

# Devori Kimbro English (Literature) Dissertation: Trauma, Typology, and

Anti-Catholicism in Early Modern England, 1579 - 1625 Co-Chairs: Cora Virginia Fox, Department of English; David Hawkes, Department of English

# Heather Ann Kropp Environmental Life Sciences

Dissertation: The Effect of Plant Neighbors on a Common Desert Shrub's Physiology and Evapotranspiration Chair: Kiona Ogle, School of Life Sciences

Enjolie Lafaurie Counseling Psychology
Dissertation: Postpartum Adaptation of Mothers
who use Hypnosis to Birth
Chair: Sharon E. Kurpius, Counseling and
Counseling Psychology

# Tianmiao Lai Materials Science and Engineering

Dissertation: Crystalline and Amorphous Metallic Membranes for Hydrogen Separation Chair: Mary Laura Lind, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Jason Robert Laura Geography

Dissertation: A Taxonomy of Parallel Vector Spatial Analysis Algorithms Chair: Sergio J. Rey, School of Geographical Sciences and Urban Planning

# James Alexander LeBeau Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Bulk Laser Material Modification: Towards a Kerfless Laser Wafering Process Chair: Stuart Graham Bowden, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Wu Li Computer Science

Dissertation: Modeling, Simulation and Analysis for Software-as-Service in Cloud Chair: Wei-Tek Tsai, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Jose Alberto Santos Lima Jr Linguistics and Applied Linguistics

Dissertation: Towards a Sensorimotor Approach to Adult L2 Acquisition Co-Chairs: Elly Van Gelderen, Department of English; Kathryn R. Pruitt, Department of English

# Yucong Lin Exploration Systems Design (Systems Engineering)

Dissertation: Moving Obstacle Avoidance for Unmanned Aerial Vehicles Chair: Srikanth Saripalli, School of Earth and Space Exploration

### Minglu Liu Mechanical Engineering

Dissertation: Thermal Storage and Transport in Colloidal Nanocrystal-Based Materials Chair: Robert Y. Wang, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Shi Liu Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Towards High-Efficiency Thin-Film Solar Cells: from Theoretical Analysis to Experimental Exploration Chair: Yong-Hang Zhang, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Jeffrey Steven Lockridge Geological Sciences

Dissertation: Using Micro-scale Observations to Understand Large-scale Geophysical Phenomena: Examples from Seismology and Mineral Physics Chair: Ramon Arrowsmith, School of Earth and Space Exploration; Thomas Sharp, School of Earth and Space Exploration

### Jinghui Luo *Biochemistry*

Dissertation: Migration for Organelles and Bacteria in Insulator-Based Microfluidic Devices Chair: Alexandra Ros, School of Molecular Sciences

### Tao Luo Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Electrochemical Sensors and On-Chip Optical Sensors Chair: Jennifer Mary Blain Christen, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Bradley Gary Lusk Biological Design

Dissertation: Thermophilic Microbial Electrochemical Cells Chair: Cesar I. Torres, Biodesign Institute

# Debayan Mahalanabis Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Multilevel Resistance Programming in Conductive Bridge Resistive Memory Chair: Hugh James Barnaby, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Kelly Susan Mahon Aerospace Engineering

Dissertation: Hydrocode Modeling of Deflagration and Detonation with Dynamic Compaction of a Granular Explosive: Cyclotetramethylene-tetranitramine, HMX Chair: Taewoo Lee, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Shobeir Khezr Seddigh Mazinani Chemistry

Disservation: Molecular Descriptors as Design Tools for Electron Transport/Transfer Processes Co-Chairs: Tarakeshwar Pilarisetty, School of Molecular Sciences; Vladimiro Mujica, School of Molecular Sciences

### Edmund McGraw McCaffray History

Dissertation: The Culture of Literate Power at Cluny, 910-1156 CE Co-Chairs: Eugene John Clay, School of Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studies; Monica Halon Crapp, School of Historical

Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studio Monica Helen Green, School of Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studies

### Sarah Elaine Mennenga Psychology

Dissertation: On the Cognitive Effects of Endogenous and Exogenous Hormone Exposures Across the Lifespan

Chair: Heather Bimonte-Nelson, Department of Psychology

# Anu Mercian Electrical Engineering Dissertation: MAC-Layer Algorithm Designs

Dissertation: MAC-Layer Algorithm Designs for Hybrid Access Network Supporting SDN Principles

Chair: Martin Reisslein, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Joan Marie Miller History

Dissertation: Shared Tears: Navy Chaplains with Marines in Vietnam, 1962-1972 Chair: James Robert Rush, School of Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studies

# Chad Louis Monfreda Human and Social Dimensions of Science and Technology

Dissertation: Green Economy Governance: Transforming States and Markets through the Global Forest Carbon Trade in California and Chiapas

Chair: Clark Anson Miller, School of Politics and Global Studies

### Jayson A. Morrison Theatre (Theatre/ Performance Americas)

Dissertation: Summoning Queer Spirits Through Performance in AIDS Mourning Publics Chair: Tamara Lou Underiner, School of Film, Dance and Theatre

### Keith D. Morrison Geological Sciences

Dissertation: Unearthing the Antibacterial Activity of a Natural Clay Deposit Co-Chairs: Lynda B. Williams, School of Earth and Space Exploration; Stanley N. Williams, School of Earth and Space Exploration

### Qiushi Mou Physics

Dissertation: Investigating Beta-Sheet Nanocrystal Ordering and Correlation with Small-Angle X-Ray Scattering Chair: Jeffery Lynn Yarger, School of Molecular Sciences

# Tyler Matthew Naiman Curriculum and Instruction (Physical Education)

Dissertation: Physical Activity Patterns and School Aged Children Perceptions of After School Programs Chair: Hans Van Der Mars, Division of

Chair: Hans Van Der Mars, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

### Garrett Charles Nelson Physics

Dissertation: Sample Injector Fabrication and Delivery Method Development for Serial Crystallography using Synchrotrons and X-ray Free Electron Lasers

Co-Chairs: John Charles Spence, Department of Physics; Uwe Juergen Weierstall, Department of Physics

### Marc Francois Laurent Neveu

### Astrophysics

Dissertation: Hydrothermal Habitats: Measurements of Bulk Microbial Elemental Composition, and Models of Hydrothermal Influences on the Evolution of Dwarf Planets Co-Chairs: Ariel David Anbar, School of Earth and Space Exploration; Steven Desch, School of Earth and Space Exploration

# Binh Thanh Nguyen Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Photoautotrophic Production of Biomass, Laurate, and Soluble Organics by Synechocystis sp. PCC 6803
Chair: Bruce Edward Rittmann, Biodesign Institute

### Joshua D. Nichols *Biology*

Dissertation: Pediatric Tramatic Brain Injury Causes Selective Cortical Remodeling Chair: Jason M. Newbern, School of Life Sciences

### Juliana Novic Anthropology

Dissertation: Neighborhood Socio-spatial Organization at Calixtlahuaca, Mexico Chair: Michael E. Smith, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

# Lusia Marliana Nurani Applied Linguistics

Dissertation: Changing Language Loyalty and Identity: An Ethnographic Inquiry of Societal Transformation among the Javanese People in Yogyakarta, Indonesia Co-Chairs: Mary Eunice Romero-Little, School of

Social Transformation; Teresa L. McCarty, School of Social Transformation

# Kenneth John Oja Nursing and Healthcare Innovation

Dissertation: Critical Care Registered Nurses' Perceptions of Nurse-to-Nurse Incivility and Professional Comportment Co-Chairs: Debra Hagler, College of Nursing

Co-Chairs: Debra Hagler, College of Nursin and Health Innovation; Pauline Komnenich, College of Nursing and Health Innovation

### Sen Peng Biomedical Informatics

Dissertation: Integrative Analysis of Genomic Aberrations in Cancer and Xenograft Models Chair: Valentin Dinu, College of Health Solutions Biomedical Informatics

### Gabriel Marius Popescu Anthropology

Dissertation: Late Pleistocene hunter-gatherers settlement and ecology of the Romanian Carpathians and adjacent areas

Co-Chairs: C Michael Barton, School of Human Evolution and Social Change; Geoffrey Anderson Clark, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

### Patricia Anne Power Religious Studies

Dissertation: Accounting for Judaism in the Study of American Messianic Judaism Chair: Joel David Gereboff, School of Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studies

### Suzanne Patricia Pullen Communication

Dissertation: "I Am One of Those Women:" Exploring Testimonial Performances of Stillbirth in/as Intervention, Support and Advocacy" Co-Chairs: Daniel C. Brouwer, Hugh Downs School of Human Communication; Frederick Charles Corey, Office of University Provost

Ileana Ratiu Speech and Hearing Science
Dissertation: Executive Function and Language
Control in Bilinguals with a History of Mild
Traumatic Brain Injury

Chair: Tamiko Azuma, Department of Speech and Hearing Science

# Mary J. Reece Public Administration and Policy

Dissertation: Identifying the Role of Policy Networks in the Implementation of Habitat Conservation Plans

Co-Chairs: Barbara Coyle McCabe, School of Public Affairs; Elizabeth Corley, School of Public Affairs

### Karen Dianne Rieck Geological Sciences

Dissertation: Solar Wind Sodium and Potassium Abundance Analysis in Genesis Diamond-on-Silicon and Silicon Bulk Solar Wind Collectors, and How Hydration Affects the Microtexture of Olivine Phase Transformation at 18GPa Chair: Richard Lokke Hervig, School of Earth and Space Exploration

### Julie Ripplinger Biology

Dissertation: Ecology and the City: A Long-Term, Social-Ecological Examination of the Drivers and Diversity of Urban Vegetation Chair: Janet Franklin, School of Geographical

Chair: Janet Franklin, School of Geographica. Sciences and Urban Planning

# Isaac B. Roll Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Novel Integrative Methods for Sampling Environmental Contaminants Chair: Rolf Halden, Biodesign Institute

# Allison Marie Ross Community Resources and Development

Dissertation: Conceptualizing Social Capital and Active Transportation to School through a Social-Ecological Model

Chair: Mark Searle, Office of University Provost

### Moein Saleh Industrial Engineering

Dissertation: Design of Experiments for Functional Response

Chair: Rong Pan, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Michelle Armenta Salas Biomedical Engineering

Dissertation: Neural Correlates in Learning with Brain-Machine Interfaces Chair: Stephen I. Helms Tillery, School of

Biological and Health Systems Engineering

# Ahmad Suhail Salim Salim Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Transmission Strategies for Two-Way Relay Channels

Chair: Tolga Mete Duman, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Caroline Andrea Savio-Ramos

### Educational Technology

Dissertation: A Study of the Self-Efficacy of Personalized Learning as a Remediation Tool in Algebra

Chair: Gary Glen Bitter, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

### Jesse Saemann Sayles Geography

Dissertation: Flowing Together: Addressing Social-ecological Scale Mismatches for Estuary Watershed Restoration in the Whidbey Basin, Puget Sound, WA

Chair: Billie Lee Turner, School of Geographical Sciences and Urban Planning

### Jesse F. Senko Biology

Dissertation: Sustaining Small-Scale Fisheries: Ecological, Social, and Policy Challenges and Solutions

Chair: Andrew Thomas Smith, School of Life Sciences

# Shahrouz Sharifi Electrical Engineering Dissertation: On Code Design for Interference Channels

Chair: Tolga Mete Duman, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Jun Shen Computer Science

Dissertation: A Study of Backward Compatible Dynamic Software Update

Chair: Rida A. Bazzi, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Xiaomeng Shen Materials Science and Engineering

Dissertation: Study of Structural, Optical and Electrical Properties of InAs/InAsSb Superlattices Using Multiple Characterization Techniques David John Smith: Department of Physics, Yong-Chair: Hang Zhang, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Alexia Christian Shonteff Educational Policy and Evaluation

Dissertation: Prototypes of "Preschool" in Arizona, 1987 to 2014

Chair: Gustavo Enrique Fischman, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

# Sudhanshu Shekhar Singh Materials Science and Engineering

Dissertation: Microstructural Characterization and Corrosion Behavior of Al 7075 Alloys Using X-ray Synchrotron Tomography Chair: Nikhilesh Chawla, School for Engineering

of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Erica Linn Snow Psychology

Dissertation: Promoting Self-Regulation and Metacognition through the Use of Online Trace Data within a Game-Based Environment Chair: Danielle S. McNamara, Department of Psychology

### Young Wn Song Computer Science

Dissertation: Dynamic Analysis of Embedded Software

Chair: Yann-Hang Lee, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

### Riqi Su Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Reconstructing and Controlling Nonlinear Complex Systems

Co-Chairs: Xiao Wang, School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering; Ying-Cheng Lai, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Mahesh Mohanrao Subedar Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Visual Quality with a Focus on 3D Blur Discrimination and Texture Granularity Chair: Lina Karam, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Qian Sun Computer Science

Dissertation: Transfer Learning for BioImaging and Bilingual Applications

Co-Chairs: Guoliang Xue, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering; Jieping Ye, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

### Samuel David Supowit Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Methods and Devices for Assessment of Fiprole Pesticides in Engineered Waterways

Chair: Rolf Halden, Biodesign Institute

### Randy Scott Swagerty Political Science

Dissertation: Multilateral Organizations and Domestic Democratic Governance Chair: Miki Caul Kittilson, School of Politics and

Global Studies

### Rika Tanaka Psychology

Dissertation: Asian American Parental Involvement, Adolescent Depression and Young Adult General Health: The Moderating Role of Intergenerational Gap in Acculturation Chair: Linda J. Luecken, Department of Psychology

### Shannon Stark Taylor Psychology

Dissertation: The Role of Adult Attachment Anxiety in the Relation between Cognitions and Daily Pain in Fibromyalgia Patients Chair: Mary C. Davis, Department of Psychology

# Andrea Michelle Thatcher Applied Mathematics

Dissertation: Swarming in Bounded Domains Chair: Hans Dieter Armbruster, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences

# Amelia Marcetti Topper Educational Policy and Evaluation

Dissertation: A Multiplicity of Successes: Capabilities, Refuge, and Pathways in Contemporary Community Colleges Chair: Jeanne Powers, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

# Scott Ross Unger Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Sustainable Solutions for Medical Devices and Services Co-Chairs: Amy Elaine Landis, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built

of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment; Kristen Parrish, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

### Nguyen Ha Vo Computer Science

Dissertation: Answering Deep Queries Specified in Natural Language with Respect to a Frame Based Knowledge Base and Developing Related Natural Language Understanding Components Chair: Chitta Ranjan Baral, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

### Thomas K. Walsh History

Dissertation: The Public Face of History: The New Western History from the Academy to Southwestern History Museum Exhibits Co-Chairs: Eduardo Obregon Pagan, New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences; Richard Toon, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

# Anne L. Walton-Ramirez Linguistics and Applied Linguistics

Dissertation: Negation and NegP Developmental Steps in Bilingual Spanish/English Children Chair: Elly Van Gelderen, Department of English

# Chengwei Wang Materials Science and Engineering

Dissertation: Dissertation: Carbon Nanomaterials for Energy Storage, Actuators and Environmental Applications Chair: Candace Kay Chan, School for

Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Ran Wang Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Surface Plasmon Resonance (SPR) Bio-Sensors to Detect Target Molecules in Undiluted Human Serum Chair: Junseok Chae, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Xiaofeng Wang Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Ion Transport in Surface Modified Cylindrical Silicon-On-Insulator Nanopore with Field Effect Modulation Chair: Michael Goryll, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

Yuan Wang Computer Science

Dissertation: Self-Configuring and Self-Adaptive Environment Control Systems for Buildings Chair: Partha Dasgupta, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

### Amanda Lea Watkins Nursing and

### Healthcare Innovation

Dissertation: An Exploration of Changes in Healthcare Providers' Learning Outcomes Related to Breastfeeding Support and Promotion Chair: Joan E. Dodgson, College of Nursing and Health Innovation

# Trevor Nelson Werho Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Real-Time Power System Topology Monitoring Supported by Synchrophasor Measurements

Chair: Vijay Vittal, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Matthew R. Wienke Applied Mathematics

Dissertation: An Aggregate Second Order Continuum Model for Transient Production Planning

Chair: Hans Dieter Armbruster, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences

### Alison Williams Neuroscience

Dissertation: Drosophila as a Translational Model for MECP2 Gain-of-Function in Neurons Co-Chairs: Carsten Juergen Duch, School of Life Sciences; Miles Orchinik, School of Life Sciences

### Hope Marie Williams Anthropology

Dissertation: Stable Isotope Analysis of Archaeological and Modern Micromammals from the Great Cape Floristic Region near Pinnacle Point, on the South Coast of South Africa Co-Chairs: Curtis William Marean, School of Human Evolution and Social Change; Kelly Knudson, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

### Weijie Yu Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Fractal Properties and Applications of Dendritic Filaments in Programmable Metallization Cells Co-Chairs: Hugh James Barnaby, School of

Co-Chairs: Hugh James Barnaby, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering; Michael N. Kozicki, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Rui Yuan Aerospace Engineering

Dissertation: Efficient Extended Finite Element Algorithms for Strongly and Weakly Discontinuous Entities with Complex Internal Geometries Chair: Jay Oswald, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Lishan Zhang Computer Science

Dissertation: Biology Question Generation from a Semantic Network Chair: Kurt A. VanLehn, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Liuxian Zhang Materials Science and Engineering

Dissertation: Atomic Level Study of Structural Changes of TiO2 Based Photocatalysts During Solar Water Splitting Reactions Using TEM Chair: Peter Crozier, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

### Kai Zhu Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Information Source Detection in Networks Chair: Lei Ying, School of Electrical, Computer

Chair: Lei Ying, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

### Michael Lee Zirulnik Communication

Dissertation: Communicative Experiences of African American Female Pilots on the Flight Deck: An Application of Co-Cultural Theory and Narrative Nonfiction to Inform Crew Resource Management

Co-Chairs: Benjamin J. Broome, Hugh Downs School of Human Communication; Janet Kaye Alberts, Hugh Downs School of Human Communication

### Na Zou Industrial Engineering

Dissertation: A Probabilistic Framework of Transfer Learning-Theory and Application Chair: Jing Li, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

### DOCTOR OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH

Kimberly G. Bailey Wendy Ann Boring-Bray Alice Ceazer-Campbell Michelle Lee Davis Helga Jasna Haller Teresa Jacobson

Mechelle Denise Jungsten Marianne Therese Kramer Kristina Marie Leslie Karen Ann Little Norma Magdaleno Beau Augustus Nelson

Gifford Quist Okatah-Boi Christine Jaudon Presson Terasa Alaine Prince Laurie A. Shea Jenna Lynn Teso Clarence Carl Wilson

### DOCTOR OF EDUCATION

Jefferson Clauschee Educational

Administration and Supervision Dissertation: What Are the Limitations to Teaching Navajo Language in the Head Start Immersion Program?

Chair: Nicholas Rogers Appleton, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

Linda Diane Hardy Educational Administration and Supervision

Dissertation: Dissertation Influences and

Processes: Ed.D. v A.B.D.

Chair: Nicholas Rogers Appleton, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

John Arthur Hecht, Jr. Educational Administration and Supervision

Dissertation: Supporting Special Education Teachers and Increasing Student Achievement Within the Valley School District Chair: Kathleen S. Puckett, Division of Teacher

Preparation

### DOCTOR OF MUSICAL ARTS

Thomas Mark Breadon Music

(Performance)

Dissertation: The Pedagogical Use of Improvisation in Western Art Music Chair: Albert John Micklich, School of Music

Kristin Michelle Holton Prouty (Performance)

Dissertation: The Italian Organ Mass: Bridging the Gap between Faenza Codex (c.1430) and Fiori Musicali (1635)

Chair: Kimberly Anne Marshall, School of Music

John Yoontae Hwang Music

(Performance)

Dissertation: An Analysis of Selected Piano Works inspired by Biblical References: William Bergsma and Louis Weingarden

Chair: Baruch Ishay Meir, School of Music

Hoi Lam Ip Music (Performance)

Dissertation: Musical and Vocal Analysis and Investigation of Dr. Chen Yi's Set of two songs - As in a Dream and the Emergence of Chinese Musical Elements in the Pieces

Chair: David Britton, School of Music

Music (Performance) Jay Daniel Roberts Dissertation: Introduction of Soviet Trombone

Literature to Western Trombone Repertoire Chair: Douglas Yeo, School of Music

Allison L. Stanford *Music (Performance)* Dissertation: Nicolas Suarez Eyzaguirre and his Monologos del Desierto: A Brief Biography and a Performance Guide for Singers Chair: Carole Fitzpatrick, School of Music

Alexander Carl Wier Music (Performance) Dissertation: Performer and Electronically

Activated Acoustics: Three New Works for Solo

Percussion and Live Electronics Chair: Jeffrey Burnell Smith, School of Music

### DOCTOR OF NURSING PRACTICES

Shea Marie Hermes—Advanced Nursing Practice (Neonatal Nurse Practitioner)

Maria Leticia Lozoya—Advanced Nursing Practice (Neonatal Nurse Practitioner)

### SANDRA DAY O'CONNOR COLLEGE OF LAW

(Established 1967)

Douglas J. Sylvester, JD, LLM Dean and Professor of Law

ERIC MENKHUS, JD, MBA
Associate Dean, New Education Initiatives

MARY SIGLER, JD, PHD Associate Dean of Faculty and Professor of Law

JUDITH M. STINSON, JD
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs and Clinical Professor of Law

VICTORIA TROTTA, JD, MLS Associate Dean for the Ross-Blakley Law Library

### SANDRA DAY O'CONNOR COLLEGE OF LAW CONVOCATION

1:30 p.m., Wednesday, December 16, 2015 Memorial Union, Arizona Ballroom, Room 221

### \*PROCESSION OF FACULTY AND CANDIDATES

### **OPENING REMARKS**

Dean Douglas J. Sylvester

### CONVOCATION ADDRESS

Jerry Hirsch Chairman, The Lodestar Foundation

### PRESENTATION AND HOODING OF LLM CANDIDATES

# PRESENTATION AND HOODING OF MASTER OF LEGAL STUDIES CANDIDATES

### PRESENTATION AND HOODING OF JD CANDIDATES

### **CLOSING REMARKS**

Dean Douglas J. Sylvester

### \*RECESSION OF FACULTY AND CANDIDATES

\*Audience should stand for these portions of the program.

At its founding, the College of Law at Arizona State University committed itself to innovation. While retaining important aspects of traditional legal education, Dean Willard H. Pedrick and the six well-respected faculty members whom Pedrick recruited to the desert from around the country, embraced a vision of the future of legal education, befitting a young school in a growing city.

Nearly from its inception, the College has provided extensive training in practical legal skills, offering students a firm foundation in lawyering before they become practicing attorneys. Today, the College of Law has one of the strongest legal writing programs in the country, offers a myriad of field placement opportunities, and has a variety of clinics that provide indigent members of the community with valuable legal assistance while offering hands-on experience in both litigation and transactional settings. Each year, approximately 90 percent of students participate in clinics, externships, or pro bono activities.

In the four decades since its founding, the College of Law, now renamed the Sandra Day O'Connor College of Law, has grown in size and national prominence, assembling an acclaimed faculty in the traditionally core areas of legal study while continuing to offer innovative approaches to legal education. The Center for Law, Science & Innovation is the nation's first and largest academic center focused on the intersection of law and science, and through it the College offers the country's only LL.M. in Biotechnology and Genomics, as well as innovative new programs in the Governance of Emerging Technologies; Personalized Medicine, Law & Policy; Public Health Law and Policy; Law and Sustainability; and Information and Communications Technology. The Indian Legal Program is arguably the leading program on Indian law in the country. It offers a strong curriculum, including the LL.M. in Tribal Policy, Law, and Government, the Certificate in Indian Law, and the Indian Legal Clinic, and trains students to be leaders in Indian Country. The College of Law's Center for Law and Global Affairs supports and inspires research, education, and practice regarding emerging forms of transnational governance that extend beyond the traditional paradigms of international law. The College of Law continues to reach further to provide opportunities for its students and graduates with innovative endeavors such as the creation of a nonprofit law firm, an employer outreach initiative, new international licensure programs, and a faculty and staff committed to student success.

The College of Law bridges the gap between theory and practice, and our faculty and students address the pressing public policy challenges of our time. In short, the Sandra Day O'Connor College of Law remains an innovator, building new models for 21st century public legal education in a dynamic, increasingly diverse, local, national, and global environment.

### MASTER OF LAW

Sumiah Mohammed S Alharbi Teresa Rose Cascio James Harden Hays Melissa A. Maestas Francesco A. Paradiso Gregory A. Terhune

### MASTER OF LEGAL STUDIES

Mais Saad Alashiwi Mohammed Abduldaher A Algain Ahmed Yousef A Alireza Martika Marie Bradley Scott Owen Crane Christopher Anthony Duran Shemmyla Aisha Green Katrin Nicole Henry Rebecca Angela Hibbs Steven Johnson Duane Harry Jones Aaron Winsloe Ostrovsky Sharifa Andrea Pope Latiesha Monique-Rene Rice Carolyn Florina Sentino Frederick I. Tuggle Russell Allen Wagner Charles Daniel Wilson

### MASTER OF SPORTS LAW AND BUSINESS

Michael Bercovici

Evan Ross Finkenberg

Parker Loescher Flynn

### JURIS DOCTOR DEGREE

Michael Alexander Alvarez Ariel Amar Jeremy Bentler Ashworth Bradley Allen Baugher Christopher Jacob Bendau Nathanael M. Brown Anngelica Nell Davis Kyle J. Ewing Jeffrey Javon Garrett David James Gerszewski Lee Green Jacob Thomas Hogle Kylie Michelle Huffman Stephanie Elizabeth Lund Jesse James Marziale Stephen Matthew Mostrom Jill Johanna Murray David G. Rechtenbach Haley Wester Schmidt Robert Mead Siddoway Nadine Channan Kaur Sidhu Angelica Jane Simpson Harold Elliot Smith Taylor W. Tondevold Brandy Marie Welz Stephanie M. Wixom April Zimmerman

### CONFERRING OF MASTERS DEGREES

PRESIDENT MICHAEL M. CROW

# Andrew N. Webber Interim Dean

ERIC WERTHEIMER Associate Dean

AJAY VINZE
Associate Vice Provost

### COLLEGE OF HEALTH SOLUTIONS

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Patricia Anne Abbott—Exercise and Wellness (Healthy Aging)
Ashley Marie Adams—Communication Disorders
Lee Samuel Benson—Biomedical Informatics

Anne Marie Borgertpoepping—Clinical
Exercise Physiology

Eric H. Buckland—Biomedical Informatics Christopher Michael Bylund—Biomedical Informatics

Jennifer Louise Caraker—Science of Health
Care Delivery

Kristine Anne Delgado—Biomedical Diagnostics

Laura Dix—Science of Health Care Delivery
Emily Guy Durham—Science of Health

Care Delivery
Troy Patrick Ewing—Clinical Exercise
Physiology

Viridiana Garcia—Science of Health Care Delivery

Danielle Louise Groat—Biomedical Informatics

Matthew John Halbert—Biomedical Informatics

Rosalind Marie Huff—Biomedical Diagnostics

David Ian King—Science of Health Care Delivery

Amanda Elizabeth LeBlanc—Biomedical Diagnostics

Shana Yolanda Lynn—Science of Health Care Delivery

Jennifer Nicole Martin—Science of Health Care Delivery

Kristina Estelle Mollner—Nutrition (Dietetics)

Pooja Sioux Raghani—Biomedical Informatics

Mark W. Teng—*Biomedical Informatics*Chris David Tollefson—*Science of Health* 

Care Delivery

Kyle J. Trebitowski—Biomedical

Diagnostics

Gabriela Werre—Science of Health Care
Delivery

### COLLEGE OF LETTERS AND SCIENCES

### MASTER OF COUNSELING

Desiree Augustine Harris Ryan James Ishikawa Andres Nicolas Jaramillo Jared Matthew Rowland Jessica Ann Van Leer

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Kimberly Sue Cole-Snow—Applied **Biological Sciences** 

### COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

### MASTER OF ADVANCED STUDY

Desiree Shelly Barnett—Marriage and Family Therapy

Joana Rae Bustamante—Marriage and Family Therapy

William Judson Duke III—Geographic Information Systems

Floyd E. Easley-American Media and Popular Culture

Haley Nichole Edris-Marriage and Family Therapy

Stephanie Madonna Hennick—Marriage and Family Therapy

Kristin Danielle Jimenez—Marriage and Family Therapy

Kaitlyn Elizabeth Long-Marriage and Family Therapy

Erin Anne Marsh—Marriage and Family Therapy

Jasmine Maya—*Marriage and Family* **Therapy** 

Tiffany Wilcken Moser—Marriage and Family Therapy

Cheri Newton—American Media and Popular Culture

Ethan Michael O'Neal-Marriage and Family Therapy

Katy Michelle Obert—Marriage and Family Therapy

Jade Marie Rice—Marriage and Family Therapy

Bailey Ferguson Saville-Marriage and Family Therapy

Sarah Elizabeth Thomas—Marriage and Family Therapy

Brianna Rae Valencia—Marriage and Family Therapy

Nathan B. Watkins—Marriage and Family Therapy

Cheryl Maree Zinkan—Marriage and Family Therapy

### MASTER OF ARTS

Kendra Rae Beeley-Linguistics and Applied Linguistics Reagan Styles Breitenstein—Psychology Tommy Budd—Anthropology Erin Athena Caldwell—Social and Cultural

Pedagogy

Kathryn Joy Coffinger—Social and Cultural

Pedagogy Carter Waymon Daniels—Psychology Alexandra Elise Deselms—*History* Huy Quang Dinh—Mathematics Austin Powell Doll—Museum Studies Mary Catherine Driese—Anthropology Theresa Lee Ekin-Religious Studies Ofelia Fernandez—Spanish Marcus J. Flores—History Lindsey Kathleen Gamard—Mathematics Julia Ilkova Ivanova—Anthropology

Brian Tinnell Keller—*Psychology* Dana Winston Keller—Social and Cultural Pedagogy

Stephanie Victoria Koebele—*Psychology* Hendrik John Kuiper—French (Linguistics) Veronica Ana Maria Martinez—Social and Cultural Pedagogy

Gina Lynn Mazza—Psychology Jennifer L. Shaffer Merry—*History* Marie Portia Miles—English Emily K. Ross—Psychology Phillip Joseph Small—Psychology Ryan Douglas Stoll—Psychology Rachel Bess Suman—English Leonid Tiokhin—Anthropology

Kimberly Marie Wingert—Psychology Qunshan Zhao—Geography

### MASTER OF LIBERAL STUDIES

Anna Marie Arduini—Liberal Studies
Laura Michelle Arollo—Liberal Studies
Brittany S. Beauchamp—Liberal Studies
Gayle Susan Bennett—Liberal Studies
Gina Marie Bolin—Liberal Studies
Fatimah Khalilah Boone—Liberal Studies
Ashley Brooke Boswell—Liberal Studies
Matthew G. Cacciatore—Liberal Studies
Nicholas Scott Carnot—Liberal Studies
Estelle Claire Champlain—Liberal Studies

Charles Merland Clapper—Liberal Studies
Dawn Michelle DiFuria—Liberal Studies
Megan Susanne Harris—Liberal Studies
Tamanna Islam—Liberal Studies (Film and
Media Studies)
Kundana Jonnagadla—Liberal Studies (Film
and Media Studies)
Jonathan Evan Norris—Liberal Studies

Roselyn Ruth OConnell—Liberal Studies

Keith Eric Pruett—Liberal Studies

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Sherry Mohamed Abdel-Aziz—Family and Human Development

Karen Allen—*Biomimicry* 

Ana Carolina de Freitas Alves—*Biomimicry*Angelique Brianne Armenta—*Family and Human Development* 

Keeley M. Bannon—Family and Human Development

Zane Nathaniel Bartlett—Biology (Biology and Society)

Jordan Taylor Bates—Applied Mathematics for the Life and Social Sciences

George Reed Bjorklund—Molecular and Cellular Biology

Jason Deane Borchert—*Biology* Chad Michael Brun—*Statistics* 

Katie Lynne Buchs—Family and Human Development

Bianca Nicole Byron—Family and Human Development

Amber Bennett Caillat—Family and Human Development

Peggy H. Chu—Biomimicry

Anne Safiya Clay—Biology (Biology and Society)

Courtney McCann Currier—Biology

Tamika Lynn Dews—Family and Human Development

Prashant Dhawan—Biomimicry

Lisa June Dokken—Biomimicry

Jamie Luke Dwyer—Biomimicry

Nancy Ann Esch—Family and Human Development

Gordon Edward Farmer—Family and Human Development

Joanne M. Fleming—Biomimicry

Elizabeth Ann Flint—Family and Human Development

Madison Eve Fulton—American Indian Studies (Indigenous Rights and Social Justice)

Leslie Renee Galarza—Family and Human Development

Erin Rebecca Gaskin—Family and Human Development

Jason Micheal Gaurkee—Family and Human Development

Lindsey Ray Geibel—Family and Human Development

Sarah Lindsey Geren—*Biology (Biology and Society)* 

Venus Renee Gist—Family and Human Development

Eric Allen Gleason—Family and Human Development

Margaret Jane Goff—*Justice Studies* Rachel MW Hahs—*Biomimicry* 

Diana Hammer—Biomimicry

Juliette L. Heiser—Family and Human Development

Mary Elizabeth Hollis—Family and Human Development

Sara Michelle Huggins—Family and Human Development

Travis Lee Joe—Family and Human Development

Lucia Galante Johnson—Family and Human Development

Jessica V. Jones—American Indian Studies (Tribal Leadership and Governance)

Kacie Folk Kendrick—Family and Human Development

Emily Joy Kleber—Geological Sciences Michelle Christine Klima—Family and Human Development

Susan Kummerow—Family and Human Development

Dana Joy Lavine—Family and Human Michael David Peterson—Family and Development Human Development Israel Lance Leinbach—Biology Eric Brian Potter—Family and Human Joanna Licon—Family and Human Development Development Dustin Parker Rand—*Biochemistry* Ashley Marie Rhoda—Family and Human Elisha Whitney Long—*Biomimicry* Caitlan Ann Mackey—Family and Human Development Tina Rimal—Family and Human Development Aryca Jeanne Arizaga Marron—Family and Development Human Development Joshua Daniel Ritchey—Family and Human Jacob Anthony Martinez—Family and Development Stephanie Rae Robinson—Family and Human Development Estelle Reinette Martinson—*Biomimicry* Human Development Tiffany A. Masino—Family and Human Angela Teresa Rouse—Family and Human Development Development Ricardo Rodrigues Mastroti—Biomimicry Dennis E. Royal—*Biomimicry* Erin Michelle Mattox—Family and Human Diana Kacharie Saenz-Family and Human Development Development Krystal Rose Sixberry—Family and Human Ashley Nicole Matyas—Family and Human Development Development Mary Ann Small—Family and Human Christy Holton McBee—Family and Human Development Development India L. Mcclary—Family and Human Alyssa Marie Smith—Family and Human Development Development Emily Michelle Smith—Family and Human Linzie C. Melgreen—Family and Human Development Development Jessica Mendez—Family and Human Christine Renee Stevenson—*Biology* Development (Biology and Society) Shawn Phillip Micklich—Family and Felicia Rose Velte—Family and Human Human Development Development Carla Anne Wall—Family and Human Trevor Garrard Moody—Family and Human Development Development Thuan Van Nguyen—Family and Human Maria Hampton Wieters—Family and Human Development Development Erica Leigh O'Neil-Biology (Biology and Tamsin Woolley-Barker—Biomimicry Society) Jie Xie—Statistics Susan J. Okerstrom—Biomimicry Jianmei Ye—Statistics Hannah Salvatore Oliver—Family and Tyna M. Yost—Biology Jasmine Lee Young—Family and Human Human Development Marcy Lyn Payne-Lavigne—Family and Development Human Development Joseph L. Zazzera—Biomimicry Christopher Perepiczka—Family and Human Yangyi Zhao—Statistics

### MASTER OF TEACHING ENGLISH TO SPEAKERS OF OTHER LANGUAGES

Lori Hope Zimmerman—Family and Human

Development

Araceli Amador Gabrielle Quyen Olson Lin Ye Taufik Hidayah Chayada Pearson

Development

Development

Michelle Lynn Perrault—Family and Human

### MASTER OF URBAN AND ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING

Mawdhah Mohamed Abdulla Abdo Al Hashemi Hasaan Freed H Alahdal

### PROFESSIONAL SCIENCE MASTER'S

Miguel Angel Bueno, Jr.—Nanoscience Cliff Hance Ghiglieri—Nanoscience Rouzbeh Jani—*Nanoscience*Daniel Reece Livingston—*Nanoscience* 

### COLLEGE OF NURSING AND HEALTH INNOVATION

### MASTER OF HEALTHCARE INNOVATION

Raquel E. Aviles Stacie Michelle Brown Tanzaneka R. Buckor Darnell Dupree Michael R. Grohman Evan Michael Hedrick Ashlee Dee Hinojosa Chris Hutsell Tara Lynn Johnson Mariah Emilie Jones Julia Heather Longo Sherly Lucien Mark Leon Marshall Denae Justine Matthews Lindsay Megenhardt Lainie Nicole Plattner Andjelka Radosavljevic Joann Lin Russell Megan Ranzie Schumpert Pamela J. Shanklin Courtney Jean Triplett Pamela Jean Zukowski

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Gurjeet Kaur Chana—Clinical Research
Management
Cesar David Garcia—Clinical Research
Management

Ashlyn Bourbon Griffin—Clinical Research
Management

Maya Patryce Harmon—Clinical Research
Management

Peter Robin Livingstone—Clinical Research
Management

Shannon Marie McCue—Clinical Research
Management

Terrell Thompson—Clinical Research
Management

Melissa Van de Langeryt—Clinical Research
Management

Heather Leigh Wallace—Clinical Research
Management (Regulatory Science)

### COLLEGE OF PUBLIC SERVICE & COMMUNITY SOLUTIONS

### MASTER OF ADVANCED STUDY

Jay Michael Childers—Sustainable Tourism Deborah Jane Denson—Sustainable Tourism

### MASTER OF ARTS

Luis E. Alvarez—Criminal Justice Ana S. Angulo—Criminal Justice Jason Balsan—Criminal Justice Richard Morris Barries—Criminal Justice Delano Raymond Bassard—Criminal Justice Madison Alexandria Berger-Stewart-Criminal Justice Tyler Charles Bolen—Criminal Justice Jessie Anne Cardwell—Criminal Justice Sean D. Carmon—Criminal Justice Samantha J. Chilton—Criminal Justice Amanda Elizabeth Copciac—Criminal Justice Allen Wayne Cormier Jr—*Emergency* Management and Homeland Security Joseph Anthony Cortez—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Sierra Elise DeMesa—Criminal Justice Esther Lillian Destin—Criminal Justice John Anthony Diaz—Criminal Justice Rebecca Lynn Duke—Criminal Justice Derek Steven Dwyer—Criminal Justice Julie Alice Eppers—Criminal Justice Seth Aron Escalante—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Steven Anthony Fernandez—Criminal Justice Katherine Bowles Floyd—Criminal Justice Tyler Lohr Forrest—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Stephen Patrick Gallagher—Criminal Justice Sylvie Janine Gimple—*Emergency* Management and Homeland Security Brittany Rachelle Gorman—*Emergency* Management and Homeland Security Michael Ryan Grassel—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Kyle Lee Greenwood—*Emergency* Management and Homeland Security Andrew Albert Hall—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Jarvis David Harris—Criminal Justice Joan Harris—Criminal Justice Michael Joseph Hawkins—Criminal Justice Sheila Marie Hitchcock—Criminal Justice

Gabriel Jacob Holguin—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Melissa Marie Hudson—Criminal Justice Matthew John Iannucci—Criminal Justice Curtis Emmanuel Isele—Criminal Justice Tricia Lynn Johnson—Criminal Justice Christina Louise Johnston—Criminal Justice Robert Katz—Criminal Justice Donna M. Kucera—Criminal Justice Kristin Leigh Kuck—Criminal Justice Kristina Lerma—Criminal Justice Matthew Louis Lesch—Criminal Justice Adam Lawton Lilenfeld—Criminal Justice Matthew Rogers Lloyd—Criminal Justice Nicole Jodene London—Criminal Justice Patrick Allan Lorenzo—Criminal Justice Jonathan Allan Lowen—Criminal Justice Yitzel khariah Mansour—Criminal Justice Lance Jameson Marriott—Criminal Justice Christopher Mark Marshall—Criminal Justice Victoria Anne Maxwell—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Leanna Beth Mayor—Criminal Justice Lindsey Rebecca Means—*Emergency* Management and Homeland Security Amy T. Mercado—Criminal Justice Greg Kenneth Merten—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Christopher Miles—Emergency Management and Homeland Security William Branden Murray—Criminal Justice Manuel Martin Olivarria, Jr.—Criminal Justice Lupe Oropeza—Criminal Justice James J. Quigley, Jr.—Criminal Justice Steven Matthew Raub—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Richard Eugene Reed—Criminal Justice Daniel Edward Rincon—Criminal Justice Xavier Ramon Rios—Criminal Justice Cassie Marie Rose—Criminal Justice Kristina Jo Saiz—Criminal Justice Rachel Anne Sales—Criminal Justice Adam E. Sambrano, Jr.—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Cheryl Jean Scott—Criminal Justice Jonathon Gregory Seaton—Criminal Justice

Stephanie Nicole Skarvan—Criminal Justice
Katrina Alyse Smith—Criminal Justice
Steven Paul Squier—Criminal Justice
Stephen D. Stahl—Criminal Justice
John David Starr—Criminal Justice
Jessica M. Stone—Criminal Justice
Natalie S. Taylor—Criminal Justice
Mariana Torres—Criminal Justice
Phillis Rashell Tyson—Criminal Justice
Dominique Ulino—Criminal Justice
Shayna Lynn Walker—Criminal Justice

Tasha Annmarie Ward—Criminal Justice
Christopher Dell Washington, Jr.—Criminal
Justice
Erica Hazel Whitney—Criminal Justice
Jason John Williams—Criminal Justice
Cameron Warren Woolery—Emergency
Management and Homeland
Security

Christina Yancer—Criminal Justice
Diego Yanez—Criminal Justice
Ashlee Lauren Zucker—Criminal Justice

### MASTER OF NONPROFIT LEADERSHIP AND MANAGEMENT

Jessie Sage Fossenkemper Kevin Wyman Godfrey- S

Megan Layne Norton Stacey Lynn Romanotto

Chevalier

### MASTER OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION

Leonor Jiménez Camarena—Public Administration

Virginia Eileen Carico—Public Administration

Rebecca Lee Christ—Public Administration

Carolina Coronel-Cruz—Public
Administration

Silvia L. Garcia—Public Administration

Zachariah Kenneth Giguere—Public Administration

Sarah K. Heeter—Public Administration

Mason Carrington Hunt—Public Administration

Adrian Johanna Jamieson—Public

Administration (Nonprofit
Administration)

Alicia Sofia Molina Martinez—Public
Administration (Emergency
Management)

Holly Elise Moore—Public Administration
Haydee Nora—Public Administration
Alesandro Antonio Norton—Public
Administration

Fabiola Perez-Escalante—Public

Administration

Cliff Luwees Rodriguez—Public

Administration
Abi Saifi—Public Administration

Nehal Samip Shah—Public Administration
(Nonprofit Administration)

Jason Sills—Public Administration

Jake Baker Smithwick—Public

Administration

Brian James Tait—Public Administration Shamiran Warda—Public Administration Qianye Xu—Public Administration

### MASTER OF PUBLIC POLICY

Erin Kathleen Teach

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Karla E. Scott—Community Resources and Development

### MASTER OF SOCIAL WORK

Brian James Tait—Social Work

### HERBERGER INSTITUTE FOR DESIGN AND THE ARTS

### MASTER OF ARTS

Chrystalee Begody—Art (Art Education)

Victoria Katherine Johnson—Music (Music History and Literature)

### MASTER OF FINE ARTS

Xue Jiang—Art

### MASTER OF INDUSTRIAL DESIGN

Ding Ma—Industrial Design

### MASTER OF LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE

Sijia Liu—Landscape Architecture

### MASTER OF MUSIC

Alexandra Birch—Performance
(Performance)
Qianqian Chen—Music Therapy
Tyler Jameson Flowers—Performance
(Performance)
Robert J. Kroehler—Music Education
Olivia Clair Lemmelin—Performance
(Performance)

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Srijan Kumar Didwania—Built Environment (Energy Performance and Climate Responsive Architecture) Evelyn Ochoa—Built Environment (Energy Performance and Climate Responsive Architecture)

### MASTER OF SCIENCE IN DESIGN

Hanwen Chen—Design (Industrial Design)
Devyn Laine Dennison—Design (Visual
Communication Design)
Giada Mannino—Design (Visual
Communication Design)

Lainie Nicole Plattner—Design (Design of Healthcare and Healing Environments) Amy Kathleen Rhodes—Design (Visual Communication Design) Sheila Marie Wakelam—Design (Design of Healthcare and Healing Environments)

### MASTER OF VISUAL COMMUNICATION DESIGN

Nan Feng

Science

Jennifer Michele Testamarck

### IRA A. FULTON SCHOOLS OF ENGINEERING

### MASTER OF COMPUTER SCIENCE

Anisha Allada—Computer Science Nikhitha Loyapally—Computer Science Khanjan Bharatbhai Bhankhar—*Computer* Ayush Kumar Maheshwari—Computer Science Science Kenil Paresh Bhatt—Computer Science Misha Manocha—Computer Science Basavaprasad Chandu—Computer Science Andrew Francis Marshall—Computer Arpan Chatterjee—Computer Science Science Parag Chaudhari—Computer Science Michael John McGrath—Computer Science Lei Chen-Computer Science Akshaye Mediratta—Computer Science Dhanush Vijaya Gaikwad—Computer Ramya Meruva—Computer Science Chetan Motamarri—Computer Science Science Anirudh Ruia Gali—Computer Science Mohit Motiani—Computer Science Tejasvi Gangaiah—Computer Science Manikandan Vellore Muneeswaran-Rahul Gannerlla—Computer Science Computer Science Sai Sravya Guturu—Computer Science Abhilash Owk—Computer Science Bing Han—Computer Science Vamshi Krishna Palakurthi—Computer Kannan Haridas—Computer Science Science Bhavin Gopaldas Hirapara—Computer Meghna Polimera—Computer Science Shivam Prakash—Computer Science Science Wei Huang—Computer Science Santhosh Raja—Computer Science Anshul Jain—Computer Science Uday Rakesh Kattamuri Narasimha Rao-Computer Science Ashish Jain—Computer Science Ravinsingh Vikramsingh Jain—Computer Nishant Rawat—Computer Science Science Satyam Rohit—Computer Science Prateek Shankar—Computer Science Tejaswini Kantheti—Computer Science Romil Kaushal—Computer Science Mahathi Shakthidharan—Computer Science Madhuri Nagaraj Kaushik—Computer Aneesh Umesh Shastry—Computer Science Chhatrapalsinh Jaydevsinh Sisodiya-Science Saurabh Khatri—Computer Science Computer Science Faris Bugra Kokulu—Computer Science Adithya Vignesh Swaminathan—Computer Science Anvesh Reddy Koppela—Computer Science Veera Venkata Durga Pavan Kumar Swetha Swaminathan—Computer Science Kothapalli—Computer Science Prachi Tanwar—Computer Science Nikhil Krishnamurthy—Computer Science Trinath Teratipally—Computer Science Sumanth Kulkarni—Computer Science Niteesh Kumar Thadakamalla—Computer Harsh Kumar—Computer Science Science Huihan Li—Computer Science Harish Chowdary Thiruveedi—Computer Yuzhi Liu-Computer Science Science Quresh Juzar Lokhandwala—Computer George Thomas—Computer Science

Ajay Kumar Tuniki—Computer Science

Darin Jon Tupper—Computer Science
Sai Harinya Turaga—Computer Science
Sunny Upendra—Computer Science
Karthik Vadla—Computer Science
Aditya Vasal—Computer Science
Ashwin Vasani—Computer Science
Ashwin Vasani—Computer Science
Rishabh Wadhawan—Computer Science

Latika Wadhwani—Computer Science
Yaqing Xu—Computer Science
Raghava Sai Krishna Chaitanya Yaddanapudi
Venkata—Computer Science
Meng Yang—Computer Science
Tsung-Yen Yu—Computer Science
Lei Zhang—Computer Science
Wei Zhu—Computer Science

### MASTER OF ENGINEERING

Christopher dela Cruz Basilio James Nicholas Eaton Matthew James Giardina Conrad Jimenez Harold Jimenez Zach William Jones Noel Molina Kiat Elizabeth C. Kryst Bradley Alden Lasater Ryan John Lumley Hieu Nguyen John Paras David Gibbs Pearce Javier Ulises Siguenza
Duy Ngoc Tran
Andrew Jeffrey Wadolny
Brianna Alexa Wallace
Alexander Stephen Weaver
Chris Andrew Weinkauf
Xiaona Zhang

### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Kiran Kumar Krishnan Achary—Electrical
Engineering
Abdulmaised Mahel P Alenezi Machanic

Abdulmajeed Mahel R Alenezi—*Mechanical Engineering* 

Andrew Sterling Angle—Aerospace Engineering

Babji Appanna Dora Appasani—Computer Engineering (Computer Systems)

Catherine Clare Attebery—Construction
Management

Daniel Younghun Baek—Construction Management

Jing Bai—*Electrical Engineering*Anuj Kishorkumar Bajaj—*Engineering* 

Puneet Kuldeep Bajwa—Computer

Engineering (Computer Systems)

Akhil Bansal—Industrial Engineering Vinay Kumar Basheerabad—Industrial

Engineering

Krutika Bavle—Industrial Engineering Rajan Bawa—Mechanical Engineering Eric Christopher Beerman—Computer Science

Karmen Billey—Environmental and Resource Management

Wasif Bokhari—Computer Science Kyle James Brady—Applied Psychology

William Lee Brandes III—Materials Science
and Engineering

Pablo Ruben Medina Castillo—Mechanical Engineering

Tarun Chanana—Computer Engineering (Computer Systems)

Aman Chandra—Mechanical Engineering
Kuldeep Chandrashekar—Construction
Management

Zheng Chang—Computer Science
Rishabh Chaudhry—Computer Science
Rafeed Ahmed Chaudhury—Biomedical
Engineering

Sameeksha Celine Cherla—Computer Engineering (Electrical Engineering)

Nikitha Chinthalapani—Computer Engineering (Electrical Engineering)

Abbas Chokor—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Preston Tyler Coleman—Industrial
Engineering

Nixon Norman Concessao—Industrial Engineering

Priyadarshini Devaraj—Computer
Engineering (Computer Systems)

Nicholas Charles Dietrich—Biomedical Engineering

Andrew Joseph Dobos—Biomedical Engineering

Maathangi Elango—Construction
Management

Alexander Quinn Ellingson—Biomedical Engineering

Justin Hultman Furry—Construction
Management

Prashanth Ganeshbaabu—Mechanical Engineering

Sudheer Kumar Reddy Gangula—Electrical Jeena James Kulangara—Mechanical Engineering Engineering Yash Garg—Computer Science Rohan Kulkarni—Aerospace Engineering Christopher Michael Glass—Biomedical Neeta Ashok Kumar—Biomedical Engineering Engineering Bowen Gong—Mechanical Engineering Sushil Kumar—Engineering Taraka Sai Pavan Grandhi—Biomedical Shashank Kunjibettu—Mechanical Engineering Engineering David Joel Grieshaber—Industrial Ying-Shen Kuo—Electrical Engineering Dylan Scott Lesan—Civil, Environmental Engineering Sachin Grover—Computer Science and Sustainable Engineering Aditya Gujja—Electrical Engineering Xiaoyan Li—Industrial Engineering Zuwei Guo—Computer Engineering Yuting Li—Electrical Engineering (Computer Systems) ZhenYu Lin—*Electrical Engineering* Alexander Glenn Links—Civil. Pu Han—Materials Science and Engineering Adriana Rachel Handszer—Environmental Environmental and Sustainable and Resource Management Engineering Charles Thomas Hardman—Environmental David John Little—*Industrial Engineering* Yiqiu Liu—Electrical Engineering and Resource Management William Roy Hearter III—Software Zhuolin Liu—*Civil*, *Environmental and* Engineering Sustainable Engineering HeeRan Hong—Chemical Engineering Scott Robert Long—Environmental and Xiao Huang—Computer Engineering Resource Management Yutong Lu—Civil, Environmental and (Electrical Engineering) Clinton Francis Hughes—Electrical Sustainable Engineering Mayra Esther Lua—Industrial Engineering Engineering Matthew D. Hyslope—Aerospace Sultan Mohammed I Mahdali—Industrial Engineering Engineering Akane Izumi—Aerospace Engineering Aditya Reddy Malgari—Construction James Richard Jackson—Environmental and Management Resource Management Praneeth Manda—Industrial Engineering Manish Chandrakant Jadhav—Industrial Sourabh Mazumder—Industrial Engineering Engineering Michael Mazzucco-Mechanical Kotresha Miralagatti Mathada Jagatagere— Engineering Construction Management Vishal Vimal Mehta—Computer Science Saaransh Jain—Biomedical Engineering Mukilan Sebastiraj Michael—Mechanical Farhana Jesmin—Environmental and Engineering Resource Management Anusha Miriyala—Information Technology Siddharth Chandrashekhar Joshi—Industrial Kristen Mittal—Biomedical Engineering Ajay Roopesh Mohan—Mechanical Engineering Jagmeet Kaur—Software Engineering Engineering Puneet Nandkumar Khatavkar—Civil, Preethi Mohan—Construction Management Environmental and Sustainable Mathan Kumar Moorthy—Engineering Sachin Dheeraj Mudigonda—Software Engineering Ehsan Khosravani—Mechanical Engineering Chad Edward Mundt—Information Engineering Alpana Shashank Khot—*Computer* Technology Engineering (Computer Systems) Samantha Ashley Muñoz—Biomedical Adarsh Kodandapani—Computer Engineering Engineering (Electrical Praveen Nagaraj—Industrial Engineering Priya Nair—Biomedical Engineering Engineering) Shankar Viswanathan Nair—Computer Siddhartha Kodgi—Mechanical Engineering Science Prabhu Koganti—Mechanical Engineering Harsha Kota—Industrial Engineering William Albert Namestnik—Materials

Science and Engineering

Rohan Kota—Mechanical Engineering

Vignesh Narayanan—Computer Science Darshan Shetty—Construction Management Ahmed H A A Nasrallah—Computer Deepthi Shivanna—Chemical Engineering Engineering (Computer Systems) Shishir Ramasare Shukla—*Electrical* Bhavin Vinodkumar Nayak—Computer Engineering Engineering (Electrical Shrikant Singh—*Electrical Engineering* Zachary Paul Smith—Environmental and Engineering) Vi Thanh Nguyen—Industrial Engineering Resource Management Bala Sai Krishna Paladugu—Construction Matthew Casey Sokolowski—Civil, Management Environmental and Sustainable Kendra Michelle Parker—Aerospace Engineering Engineering Yazhu Song—Industrial Engineering Maria Angelica Parmenter—*Industrial* Apoorva Srinivasa—*Electrical Engineering* Donovan Raitt Stallings—Aerospace Engineering Akashkumar Harishkumar Patel—Industrial Engineering Engineering Tianna Marie Stefano—Aerospace Nirmal Govindkumar Patel—Computer Engineering Engineering (Computer Systems) Travis A. Stowers—Electrical Engineering Akshay Patil—Computer Engineering Vignesh Sundar—Mechanical Engineering (Computer Systems) Adarsh Mohana Sundaram—Computer Cassandra Jean Perkins—Biomedical Engineering (Computer Systems) Engineering Sai Krishnan Sundar Subramanian— Andrew Scott Lewis Petre—Engineering Mechanical Engineering Sagar Rajmal Pipada—Industrial Srilalitha Suryanarayanan—Computer Engineering Engineering (Computer Systems) Teresa Inez Ponder—Environmental and Fiza Talat—Computer Engineering Resource Management (Computer Systems) Mayank Prasad—Computer Engineering Shahrzad Talebianmoghaddam—Biomedical (Computer Systems) Engineering Srinivas Putta—Computer Engineering Sneha Thadiboina—Industrial Engineering (Computer Systems) Mitzi Maria Baby Thelakkaden—Biomedical Niranjan Ramakrishnan—Construction Engineering Bunchai Tibkaew—Construction Management Srinivasa Varadan Ramanujam—Electrical Management Engineering Lorenzo I. Tyler—Engineering Ankit Rathi—Computer Engineering Robert Bruce Upton—Construction (Computer Systems) Management Isaac Steven Utter—Industrial Engineering Rama Ravichandran—Information **Technology** Sai Sudheera Valluri—*Engineering* Nicholas Stuart Richmond—Industrial Aparna Valsan—*Chemical Engineering* Austin Lee Van Der Werff—Biomedical Engineering David Anthon Riding—Industrial Engineering Engineering Nishitha Reddy Vankeyreddy—Computer Brian Jerrell Rivers-Materials Science and Engineering (Computer Systems) Engineering Deborah Jessica-Lyn Voge—Applied Malachy Edward Ryan—Mechanical Psychology Engineering Zainab Vohra—*Industrial Engineering* Sai Aashrith Vooturi—Industrial Fahd Saeed—Information Technology Feba Susan Sam—*Biomedical Engineering* Engineering Ritesh Reddy Samala—Computer Science Qing Wang—Mechanical Engineering Asha Sasikumar—*Electrical Engineering* Zhaorui Wang—Electrical Engineering Shawli Sengupta—Mechanical Engineering James Matthew Welch—Computer Science Jayanth Koundinya Serla—Aerospace Jeremy Andrew Whitaker—Computer Science Engineering Pavitra Sharma—Construction Management Jinxuan Wu—Computer Science Shripad Shejawadkar—Construction Kan Wu—Civil, Environmental and

Sustainable Engineering

Management

Tianyu Xi—Mechanical Engineering
Lei Xiao—Electrical Engineering
Liuyixin Yang—Industrial Engineering
Wei Yao—Civil, Environmental and
Sustainable Engineering
Wenjie Yao—Computer Engineering
(Computer Systems)

Seung Kyung Yoo—Electrical Engineering
Si Zhang—Computer Engineering
(Computer Systems)
Zhengyu Zhang—Electrical Engineering
Zuofeng Zhao—Electrical Engineering
Zongyi Zhou—Computer Engineering
(Computer Systems)

### MASTER OF SCIENCE IN ENGINEERING

Nazrin Aliyeva—Electrical Engineering Dinesh Reddy Allam—Construction Engineering Fahad Mohammed A Almofawez— Electrical Engineering Omar Abdullah M Alotaibi—Electrical Engineering Andrew Vincent Berresford—Engineering Science (Software Engineering) Porter Beus-Electrical Engineering Kaifeng Chen—Electrical Engineering Sukruthi Cherukuri—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Steven Michael Cheshko—Civil. Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Freddy Chiu—Engineering Science (Software Engineering) Renee Danielle Cynecki—Electrical Engineering Dafnik Saril Kumar David—Civil. Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Tamil Amudan Elango—Electrical Engineering Charles Harrison Golek—Civil. Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Danielle Nicole Goossens—Construction Engineering Hong Guan—Electrical Engineering Anilkumar Gullapudinagavenkataayyappa— Electrical Engineering Jing Guo—Electrical Engineering Daminabo George Harry—Electrical Engineering David Robert Joseph Hunn—Electrical Engineering Mohammed Zahid Hussain—Electrical Engineering Nicolas Robert Jacobs—Electrical

Engineering

Michael Garry Jaggers—Electrical Engineering Hossein Jalali—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Sowmya Krishna Kandula—Electrical Engineering Mary Kariuki—*Electrical Engineering* Rachana Kaul—Electrical Engineering Rishabh Keshari—*Electrical Engineering* Abhay Khaire—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Kirk Tylor Koeppe—Engineering Science (Software Engineering) Naveen Narasinh Kulkarni—Electrical Engineering Akash Varma Kunadharaju—Electrical Engineering Kavya Kuntumalla—Construction Engineering Yen-Shing Lee—*Electrical Engineering* Jiangzhe Li—*Electrical Engineering* Luyang Li—*Electrical Engineering* Lincoln Thomas Lichty—Electrical Engineering Jeffery Weston Lindblom—Electrical Engineering Xuanye Liu—*Electrical Engineering* Jiahua Liu-Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Ying Liu—Electrical Engineering Ketan Sudhakar Mahajan—Construction Engineering Ryan Daniel Mahoney—Electrical Engineering Akhil Mandadi—Electrical Engineering Navya Sree Matturu—Electrical Engineering Alyssa Teayre Mittelhauser—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Abhinaya Easwari Mohan—Electrical Engineering Raghuraman Sandrasegaran Motchan— Civil. Environmental and

Sustainable Engineering

Phanindra Krishna Musunuri—Construction
Engineering

Venkata Pradeep Varma Nadimpalli— Electrical Engineering

Greeshma Partapur—Electrical Engineering
Anthony Picarello—Engineering Science
(Software Engineering)

Anujnath Ravindranath Purohit—*Electrical Engineering* 

Vikas Rajashekhar—Construction Engineering

Drew Donn Reasor—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Grant Gary Reasor—*Electrical Engineering* Daniel Adrin Rossman—*Civil*.

Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Meenakshi Saravanan—*Electrical Engineering* 

Harshit Sehrawat—Construction
Engineering

Ibrahim Shanah—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Xinyu Shi—Electrical Engineering

Joshua Matthew-Paul Sloan—*Electrical Engineering* 

Andrew David Smith—Electrical Engineering

Brenda Jakeline Soto—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Tyler Scott Stevenson—Electrical
Engineering

Iswarya Varshini Sukumar—Electrical Engineering

Catherine Elaine Terrell—Electrical Engineering

Kenneth L. Thompson—Engineering
Science (Software Engineering)

Rudra Niravbhai Upadhyay—Construction Engineering

Joselyn Valero—Construction Engineering Qin Wang—Civil, Environmental and

Sustainable Engineering
Weijia Wang—Electrical Engineering

Emily Ann Weissinger—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Geoffrey David Wertz—Civil,

Environmental and Sustainable

Engineering
Zhike Xiong—Electrical Engineering
Aditya Yadav—Electrical Engineering
Yuanda Zhan—Electrical Engineering

# MASTER OF SCIENCE IN TECHNOLOGY

Michael Anthony Bail—Technology
(Graphic Information Technology)
Philip Lyle Clark Technology (Graphic

Philip Lyle Clark—Technology (Graphic Information Technology)

Ahmet Mamut—Technology (Environmental Technology Management)
Stephanie Elise Miles—Technology

(Graphic Information Technology)

Afrina Murshid—Technology (Alternative Energy Technologies)

Poornima Padmanabhan—Technology (Management of Technology)

Zhuo Qian—Technology (Electronic Systems Engineering Technology)

Jasper Lynn Robinson—Technology (Environmental Technology Management)

Marcos Lorenzo Rodriguez—Technology (Graphic Information Technology)

Kristin Lynn Sievers—Technology (Graphic Information Technology)

# PROFESSIONAL SCIENCE MASTER'S

Brent Robert Buchberger—Solar

Energy Engineering and

Commercialization

Nick Esch—Solar Energy Engineering and

Commercialization

Aravind Venkatesan—Solar Energy Engineering and Commercialization

# MARY LOU FULTON TEACHERS COLLEGE

# MASTER OF ARTS

- Ellen Rebekah Barley—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Marion A. Brooks—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Brittany Ann Chamberlain—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Enoch H. Chiang—Curriculum and
  Instruction (English as a Second
  Language)
- Stephen Anthony Cowart—Curriculum and Instruction (Accomplished Teaching)
- Renee Leslie Davis—Curriculum and
  Instruction (English as a Second
  Language)
- Ashley Elizabeth Dowell—Curriculum and Instruction (Accomplished Teaching)
- Jeff R. Fortney—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Brittany Fuller—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Kelly Kopp—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Won Ju Lee—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Michelle Margaret Luttrell—Curriculum and Instruction (Accomplished Teaching)
- Valissa Jeanette Maas—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)

- Jennifer Channing Martin—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Meridith Kay Ogden—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Allison Kay Olejnik—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Marisol Erice Onza—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Sarah Elizabeth Ravel—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Sonia Marie Salberg—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Audra Jean Sein—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Jenna Alysen Smith—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Rosa I. Vicente—Curriculum and
  Instruction (English as a Second
  Language)
- Farah Re Vinnedge—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Courtney Jane Watson—Curriculum and Instruction (Literacy Education)
- Sam Thomas Wilks—Curriculum and
  Instruction (English as a Second
  Language)

#### MASTER OF EDUCATION

- Yasmin Skye Yousef Abdelatif—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Brittany Nicole Adair—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Cecilia Gimena Adams—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Roxana Alapizco—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Shay Catherine Aley—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Jamie Lynn Allison—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

- Catherine Joy Ames—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Maria Del Carmen Amezquita—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Kailin Sharon Anderson—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Stephanie Anderson—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Katherine Andruszak—Higher and
  Postsecondary Education
  Jennifer Arellano—Educational Technology

- Casey Lea Aultman—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Marnie Ann Bailey—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Kelsey Elizabeth Balint—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Nicole Theresa Bartko—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Margine Kay Bawden—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Casie Nicole Beddome—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Sarah Marie Bennett——Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Carlene Joyced Bensch—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- David Matthew Benton—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Alexandra Margaret Berish—Special

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Edith Marie Velez Bermudez—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Dawn Kiegan Blake—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Tanner Logan Bloomquist—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Shazeen Bokhari—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Early Childhood
  Education)
- Ana Rose Borjas—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Karyn May Bossy—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Carrie Ellen Bowler—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Jeffrey Alfred Bowman—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Allison Marie Branning—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jessica Branning—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Colleen Marie Braunbeck—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)

- Alisha Rene Brown—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Catherine Lauren Brown—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Lynn Marie Brown—Educational

  Leadership (Principalship)
- Michael James Brown—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Korinne N. Bullock—Educational Leadership (Supervision)
- Jessica Lee Bunker—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Early Childhood
  Education)
- Taylor Renee Cahill—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Mischelle Alina Camaclang—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- David Wayne Carey—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Adriana Chagollan—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Nina W. Chien—Educational Technology Lexi Caitlin Christopher—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Delaicy Powell Clarke—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Kenneth Darreyl Cobbs II—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Ryan Leonard Cohan—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Dorothy Semra Cohen—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Thelma D. Coleman—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Anne Louise Corona—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Patricia Corona—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Vanessa Denise Cowan—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Andrew Raymond Cruz—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Suzanne Cruz—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

- James Edward Curry—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Angela Marie DaCunha-Manuel— Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Maria L. Daniels—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Raheema Datoo—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Racquel Bridgette Davis—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Tara Abbott Davis—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Willie Davis II—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Erika Ann Duranchavez De Rienzo— Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Jasmine Danae Dean—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Charles Kenneth Deffendall—Special

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Alyssa Anne DeNardi—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Nathan Daniel Dennis—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Brianne Rachel Dinitz-Sklar—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Karen Durand—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Casey Gene Ehrler—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Joseph Ali Elgindy—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Keimy Eliam—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Guadalupe Encinia—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Bernadette Endaya—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Rachel Ashlyn Espericueta—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Victoria Rachel Evans—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Connor George Exline—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)

- Mark Steven Fisher—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Juan Carlos Flores—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Torrie Christine Foutz—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Nicole Katherine Fox—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Aaron Brent Francis—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Ashley Marie Garavetto—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Fernanda Rebeca Garcia—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Glaizzel Anne Garcia—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Natalie Jeannette Garcia—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Regina Nicole Garcia—Higher and
  Postsecondary Education
- Charles Robert Gibson—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Danielle N. Gleason—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Kellen Frazier Glum—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Vivian Gonzales—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Aisha Marie Gonzalez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Monica L. Gonzalez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Garrick Goose—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Logann Noel Gregg—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Katherine Anne Gregory—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Kelli Julia Guillory—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Thomas Mark Hales—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Meagan Ann Halligan—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

- Elizabeth Mae-Kirk Hamilton—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- April Joy Hammons—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Steven Aaron Hassien—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jamie Lyne Haugland—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Ashley Victoria Hedley—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Melissa Susan Heinrich—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Corey Alexander Helwig—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Geraldine Pagorogon Hendren—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Brittany Anne Hengstler—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Beth Gabriel Hill—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Theresa Nguyen Hoang—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Ashley Nicole Hollander—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Mary Delores Holleman—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kerri Naomi Hooper—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Yihua Hou—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Kellie Hunsaker—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Emily Marie Jacobson—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Samantha Joanna Jaffe—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Juan Jose Jimenez—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Samantha Jo Johnson—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Shakira Nicole Jones—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jeff Paul Kasik—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

- Kimberlee Kay Kellstadt—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jasmine Nicole Kerby—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Melody Khorshidpanah—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Brian Michael Kindell—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Olivia Ashley Knight—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Carilyn A. Knill—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Autism Spectrum
  Disorders)
- Katelyn Amy Koch—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Carling Taylor Kohl—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Brandie Peterson Kossin—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Isabela Costa Lachowski—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Analisa Love Xavier LaCour—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Brittany Capri Lake—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Nicole Michelle Lame—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Julie Diane Latremouille—Special

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Marlana Deidre Laughter—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Shannon Elizabeth Laverty—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Rebecca Morgan Laws—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Melissa Walter Stephan Leach—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Bonnie Lynn-Sanders LeBlanc—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Centra Renee Lee—Higher and
  Postsecondary Education
- Jennifer Rachel Lee—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Yi-Chen Lee—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Patricia Leone Lemon—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)

- Alec Andrew Lilburn—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Nanci J. Liscinsky—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Lupe Teresa Livingston—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Anthony Gilbert Lizardi—Educational Leadership (Supervision)
- Angela Rose Locher—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Daniel Jacob Long—Educational

  Leadership (Principalship)
- Kara Lynn Loofborough—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Erin Lopez-Brooks—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Susan Carolyn Lowes-Taves—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kristi Marie Mabee—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Anabel Macias—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Alexa A. Mahoney—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Jessica Evelyn Makowske—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Angela M. Makowski—Educational Leadership (Supervision)
- Sara Ann Malin—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Devan Marie Manning—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Yvette-Marie Margaillan—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jacqueline Katie Martinez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kelsie Wayne McClendon—Educational Technology
- Jeffrey Daniel McCullough—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Meghan Elise McDermott—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Gina Marie McGirr—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Ashlee Nichole McGurthy—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)

- Gretchen Knight McNew—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kristina Merle McWhorter—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Kelsey Anne Meiners—Secondary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Mariana De La Pena Montero—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Kendall Lydia Jean Mooney—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Mario Morales—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Joshua Dean Morey—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jillian Alexa Morley—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- David Earl Morrow—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Jennifer Nicole Moy—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Kyle Dennis Murphy—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Lindsay Blair Murray—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Amanda Breann Murry—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Stephanie Dawn Muszynski—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Megan Noelle Nastoff—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Ashlee Nava—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Julie Renee Neff—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Jenny Vi Nguyen—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Shannon Nadine O'Connor—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Alexandra Lea Odendahl—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Edward Christopher Okeefe—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Lucie Marie Ortega—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Kristen Janae Owen—Educational
  Leadership (Principalship)

- Alyssa Michelle Pae—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Addison Frederick Palmer—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Diana Lynn Parker—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Mayra Alejandra Perez—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Rosa Maria Perez—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Chloe Peters—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Bradley Joe Peterson—*Educational Technology*
- Kimberlee Ann Pisano—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Sarah Joy Platten—*Elementary Education*(Teacher Certification)
- Inina Plucer-Rosario—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Michelle Elizabeth Price—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jana Randall—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Teresa Ann Redel—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Timothy Ryan Reedy—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Nicholas Patrick Reidy—*Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)*
- Russell Alton Reiten—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Jacquelyn Ann Rickert—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Philip Robertson— $Educational\ Leadership$ (Principalship)
- Uthairat Rogers—Elementary Education
  (Teacher Certification)

  Virghamly Griffith Polling Educational
- Kimberly Griffith Rollins—*Educational Leadership (Principalship)*
- Jasleen Rooprai—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Denise Lyn Rose—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Jennifer J. Roy—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Lillian Ruelas—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Carol M. Ruhnke—Educational Leadership (Principalship)

- Elizabeth Anne Ruiz—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Casey Lyn Russ—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jozeca Marie Ruth—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Katherine Ann Ryan—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Jessica Marie Rykaceski—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Norean Fritz Sablan—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Jennifer Lynn Sadauskas—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Debbie Saelee—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Julie Ann Sainz—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Christian Antonio Sandoval—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Justin Sandy—Higher and Postsecondary

  Education
- Lonnie Rae Scales—Educational Leadership (Supervision)
- David Schatz Schapira—Educational Leadership
- Matthew Curtis Schmidt—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Rebecca Leigh Scott—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Sherlyn Grace Sebastian—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Thomas Randolph Sejen—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Elise Akemi Sheldon—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Peter Gabriel Shipley—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Aaron Lewis Simmons—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Deborah Kae Simon—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Kaitlyn Christina Sipiora—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Jacob Eugene Slouka—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Ashley Rose Smith-Gibbons—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Matthew Antonio Sotelo—Higher and Postsecondary Education

- Kara Brenda Starzl—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Lindsay Rose Stenchever—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Lisa Marie Stewart—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Stacy Marie Steyaert—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Erin Estelle Sticca—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Amber Antoneth Suarez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Ashley Elaine Maragret Suggate— Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Michael J. Sullivan—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Cori Rachelle Tagg—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Monica Tejeda—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Kristen D. Terrell—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Virginia Lynn Thames—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Chris Jarrod Thomas—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Gabriela Torres—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Matthew Jared Touchin—Secondary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- $\label{eq:Gilbert Tovar} Gilbert \, \text{Tovar---} Educational \, Leadership} \\ (Principal ship)$
- Nicole Christine Truxes—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Nathan Ching Man Tsang—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jenifer S. Turtschanow—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Lindsey Marie Tyner—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Andrea Sari Unger—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Kristi Lyn Ungerman—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)

- Jennifer Christina Valenzuela—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Joseph Julian Vallejos—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Carly Jeanne van Boven—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Philip Van de Wille—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Janelle Nicole Veith—*Educational Leadership (Principalship)*
- Kayla Elizabeth Velastegui—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Heidi Veleta—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Lauren Dorian Venera—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Rima Villaret—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Mersayde Villarreal—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kevin Scott Voit—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Bridget Catherine Vukela—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Rachel Marie Walker—Special Education (Teacher Certification)
- Wanting Wang—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Andrew Scott Wegman—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jenny Lynn Wentworth—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Brittany Joy Westman—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Megan White—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Andrew David Williams—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- James Matthew Williams—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Brigham Craig Willis—Higher and Postsecondary Education
- Danielle Leigh Winhold—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Amy Michelle Winters—Educational Technology
- Karen Michelle Winters—Higher and Postsecondary Education

Melissa Joyce Wise—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

Justin David Wong—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification)

Dei Won Yoon—Special Education (Teacher Certification)

Rachael Sherra Young—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis) Katherine Jane Zimmerle—Secondary

Education (Teacher Certification)

Jacqueline Lauren Zuniga, Curriculum

Jacqueline Lauren Zuniga—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

Karen Elizabeth Zwolak—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)

# MASTER OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Melissa Ann Blake Richard Matthew Olson Taylor Renee Young

# NEW COLLEGE OF INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND SCIENCES

#### MASTER OF ARTS

Leilei Chen—Communication Studies
Kendall Andre Cooper—Interdisciplinary
Studies

Tracy Lynn Elledge—Communication Studies

Xiaojiao Gao—Communication Studies Heather Shirley Klotz—Communication Studies

Kelly Brent Liebermann—Communication
Studies

Arthur Abdiel Morales—Interdisciplinary Studies

Catherine Maureen Riley—Interdisciplinary Studies

Christopher John Sullivan—Communication Studies

Elsa Beatrice Velazquez—Social Justice and Human Rights

## MASTER OF SCIENCE

Yunzhu Ouyang—Psychology Megan Rachel Warner—Psychology

#### SCHOOL FOR THE FUTURE OF INNOVATION IN SOCIETY

#### MASTER OF ARTS

Alexandra Amelia-Marie Nicodemo—

Applied Ethics and the Professions
(Biomedical and Health Ethics)

# MASTER OF SCIENCE

Joseph Paul Dammann—Global Technology and Development

Jillian Marie Forte—Global Technology and Development Shanda Ling Gorden—Global Technology and Development

Gina Nicole Kuypers—Global Technology and Development

Allison Rebecca Leach—Global Technology and Development

Matthew Mangru—Global Technology and Development Silas Kelly Miers—Global Technology and Development

Daniel Paul Moseke—Global Technology and Development

Mercedes Antoinette Robert—Global Technology and Development

Aaron Williams—Global Technology and Development

# MASTER OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

Neekta Hamidi

Jonathan Michael Jacobson

#### SCHOOL OF SUSTAINABILITY

#### MASTER OF ARTS

Katherine Marie Thompson —Sustainability

# MASTERS IN SUSTAINABLE SOLUTIONS

Christopher John Berg—Sustainable Solutions Geoffrey Leith Goodwin—Sustainable

Solutions
Cassandra Lynn Mac—Sustainable Solutions
Samantha Louise McEntire—Sustainable
Solutions

Paul J. Prosser—Sustainable Solutions
Haley Rose Randell—Sustainable Solutions
Tyler Matthew Sam—Sustainable Solutions
Caitlin Marie Seppi—Sustainable Solutions

# THUNDERBIRD SCHOOL OF GLOBAL MANAGEMENT

# GLOBAL MASTERS IN BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Hannah Dufford

Adriana Basanez
Steven Swint Bay
Ryan Ray Bean
Quinn Begen
Brian Bleyl
Alexander Valerievich Bushev
Philip Neal Campbell
Juan Sebastian Correa
Benjamin Isaiah Cox
Clarence Culbert, Jr.
Megan Ann Dahlen
Guilherme De Moraes
Pinheiro Rego
Jean-Christophe Francois
Debarge

Christopher Francis Duffy
David Eldridge
Namita Vatsa Eveloy
Virgilio Patino Escobar
Jennie-Mae Eileen Evans
Nicholas Blake Gardner
Christi L. Garner
Angela Helen Geissler
Astrid Karinna Henao
Jose Humberto Hernandez
Brett Allan Huyser
Katherine Lane Mabardy
Jose Antonio Flores Manzano
Joshua Monteyne

Travis William Montgomery
Hector Leonardo Moyeton
Taylor Jonathan Napierski
Huy-Linh Jacob Nguyen
Ryan Michael Nichols
David Lynn Otten
Joerg Alexander Schmitt
Arnab Sen
Alejandro Silva
Amrinder Singh
Willoughby Caitlin Smith
Rosa Isela Velasco
Jessica Louise Villagrana
Karl E. Wolf
Chun-Fai Wong

# MASTER OF ARTS

Leah Marie Funk—Global Affairs and
Management
Collin Taylor Shepherd—Global Affairs and
Management

Shelly Marie Taflinger—Global Affairs and
Management

Xiaolin Xu—Global Affairs and Management Chang Zhang—Global Affairs and Management

#### MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Michael Robert Allen—Global Management
Brendon Richard Biegel—Global
Management

Keith Alan Blincoe—Global Management
Marissa Burkett—Global Management
Calvin John Burns—Global Management
Patrick Doyle—Global Management
Michael Scott Dunne—Global Management
Jempsy Fils-Aime—Global Management
Jorge Cespedes Flores—Global

Management
Zachary Robert Gerdts—Global

Management
Christopher John Gilbert—Global

Management
Caroline Elizabeth Hafele—Global

Management
Sylvia Maren Imbrock—Global
Management

Zachary M. Jolley—Global Management
Harsh Kagda—Global Management
Omar Ahmad Kaif—Global Management
Dallin Kent Kauffman—Global Management
Jessica Marie Knutzon—Global
Management

Nithin Seshu Kuntamukkala—Global Management

Sri Priyanka Madduluri—Global Management

Joshua Edward Messina—Global Management

Jason Foster Mihalic—Global Management

Kyle A. Morgan—Global Management Harsh Ram Naik—Global Management Tenzing Paldon Nepali—Global Management

Pia Ellen Oestlien—Global Management Sandeep Ram Patil—Global Management Andres Porras—Global Management Gerrit Christiaan Rodermond—Global Management

David J. Roman—Global Management Yash Naresh Saboo—Global Management Aayush Sawhney—Global Management Sunil Kumar Shambulingaiah—Global Management

Yamini Sharma—Global Management Roy Shemesh—Global Management Candice Elizabeth Sparkes—Global Management

Suprabhat—Global Management Fiona Mariska Teerlink—Global Management

Sarunyu Thepbunchonchai—Global
Management

Kush Sanjay Udeshi—Global Management
Neetika Varma—Global Management
Nghia Trong Vu—Global Management
Xinyu Wang—Global Management
Jeffrey Alexander Warthon—Global
Management

Darren Watkins—Global Management Akihiro Yamada—Global Management Ting Han Yu—Global Management

# MASTER OF GLOBAL MANAGEMENT

Rahil Calcuttawala Scott Charles Caldwell Randall Matthew Daniels Titiana Lenae Davis Matthew James Fallucca James Russell Flemming Sean C. Hall

Sean C. Hall Tracy Lynn May Cynthia Apple Posey Charles Suhyon Yoo

# MASTER OF SCIENCE

Mohammad H A M Bojbarah—Global
Management
Jessica Jean Briggs—Global Management
Xiangxiang Jiang—Global Finance
Nikita Ganpatlal Kothari—Global
Management
Laura Michelle Kroeker—Global

Management
Xianran Lin—Global Management
Jie Liu—Global Management

Lucas Dale Lunt—Global Management
Carlos Alberto Melendez Moreno—Global
Management

Braden Craig Nielson—Global Management
Kyle Feeney Schwent—Global Management
Pallavi Subramaniam—Global Management
Ruowei Wang—Global Management
Zhouke Xie—Global Marketing
Yuchen Zhu—Global Management

# WALTER CRONKITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION

#### MASTER OF MASS COMMUNICATION

Jason Lawrence Axelrod Tom Hamlin Blanton Christopher Caraveo Aimee Nicole Cash Steven Dent Erin Marie Johnson Kristin Anne Kirby Charles Eric Neilson McConnell Nicholas Joseph Smith Curtis Spicer
Margaret Anna Staniforth
Antonio David Venegas
Fan Wang
Rebecca Nichole Winn

#### W. P. CAREY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

## MASTER OF ACCOUNTANCY

Khaled A M Y A M
Abdulsalam
Haley Marie Ankenbauer
Dachuan Cui
Jacob T. Dickinson
Daniel Lee Glasgow
Joseph F. Harding
Jared Paul Hatch
Xiangzhen He
Apeksha Iyer

Audrey Marie Langley
Fangfei Li
Siqi Li
Ellen Susan Mendoza
Jacob Allan Miller
Andrea Dawn Morgan
Marta Paulina Ouigley

Andrea Dawn Morgan Marta Paulina Quigley Semisi Tu'uta Laione Sekona II

Alexus Mildred Stewart

Tuyen M. Tran Xiaohan Wan Nathan Michael Wearne James Richard Winnie Robert Thomas Woods

Xuwen Ye

Jun Tong

Ashley Elizabeth Zavras

#### MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Erick John Anderson Andrew Baer Nabil Asghar Baig Andrew William Bolden Justin Andrew Boyd David J. Burke Eddie Michael Campbell Arpan Chakraborty Shuo Chang Kevin John Cubbin Hedison Blamoh Doe, Jr. Christopher Michael Edelen Christopher Michael Ellison Andy A. Furtado Jeffrey Javon Garrett Jeffrey Michael Gonzales Louise Mary Gray David Joel Grieshaber Ann Catherine Guardian Barry Robert Hanchar Matthew Lee Hart Jordan M. Hembree Oliva Mariana Lopez Hernandez Nathan Richard Hodges Joseph W. Hooft Ernest Wei-Hsing Hsu Louis Thomas Huebsch William Geoffrey Ice Kiera M. Jaybush Brian G. Jennings Morgan Walker Johnson Kentaro Marlon Kawamori Craig Nokely Korte Andre Norman LaPlante David Michael Laws

Garth Joseph Levandoski

Katherine J. Malstaff

Mingxing Lin

Justin Mathews

Lauren Constance Mazurski Benjamin J. Meyer Jeffrey Gene Michels Adam Hall Miholic Crystal Rhea Mills Stephen Matthew Mostrom Siara Ijaz Nazir Duy Nguyen Phillip Chukwudi Ofili Vivek Mukesh Patel John Dwight Peck III Stephen Andrew Prax Makala Alexis Raynak Eric D. Rehberg Andrea Renee Richardson Linda Lam Ross William Steven Shack Agnes Shin Adam Michael Spring Joshua Christopher Steinlage Michael Lee Suchocki Courtney May Switzer

Xiaowei Tang Scott Clifford Taylor Samantha Lynn Telleson Choua Thao Nguyen Thy Nu Ton Elan Walshe Michael James Whaley II Brittney Danielle Wheeler Chase A. White Dana Marie Williams Michael Wojciechowski Zhongping Xia Lianzhong Xing Bin Xu Joshua Kaleb Young Ronghai Yu James Michael Zele Suyan Zeng Lin Zhang

Aidi Tang

# MASTER OF SCIENCE

David Curtis Bates—Information Management Barbara Boggiano—Economics Wesley Brugman—Information Management Byeong-Hak Choe—Economics Amis Christian—Information Management Melvin Franklyn Davies—Information Management Nathan Harrison Davis—Information Management Jeffrey Allan Dawson—Information Management Dustin J. Demauro—Information Management Thomas Garland Donnelly—Information Management Daniel Joseph Gibson—Information Management Nathan Phillips Goodrich—Information Management Taylor C. Gray—Information Management Michael Anthony Grimsley—Information Management Cassidy Hilton Hilton-Information Management Syed Munir Hussain—Information Management Angelina Elizabeth Jacobs—Information

Management

Ray Keough—Information Management Jason Daniel Kirkpatrick—Information Management Axel Carlisle Kondoh—Information Management Gregory C. Larralde—Information Management Leeann Nicole Lauter—Information Management Carl William Moellenkamp—Information Management David Patrick Moore—Information Management Allison Elaine Murata—Information Management Krishnan Narayanan—Information Management Steve Scott Parks—Information Management Aaron Richard Pierce—Information Management Brent D. Plath—Information Management Alfonso John Powers-Information Management Oscar A. Ramirez-Information Management Alyson Ann Rickard—Information

Management

Eric Schmid—Information Management James Siriban—Information Management

Jahnvi Soni—Information Management
Kaysi Renee Staller—Information
Management
Hoa Xuan Vu—Economics
Lamount Whitehead—Information
Management
Dawid Wolski—Information Management

Freeman Kwok Hei Wu—Business
Administration (Marketing)
Albert Robert Zapien—Information
Management
Luke Douglas Zeller—Information
Management

# CRAIG AND BARBARA BARRETT HONORS COLLEGE (Established 1988)

MARK JACOBS, PHD Vice Provost and Dean

MARGARET NELSON, PhD Vice Dean

KRISTEN HERMANN, EDD Associate Dean for Student Services

RAMSEY ERIC RAMSEY, PHD
Associate Dean—Barrett at ASU West Campus

SHANNON RINGENBACH, PhD
Associate Dean—Barrett at ASU Downtown Campus

MARK HENDERSON, PhD
Associate Dean—Barrett at ASU Polytechnic Campus

KYLE MOX, PhD Associate Dean for National Scholarship Advisement

# CRAIG AND BARBARA BARRETT HONORS COLLEGE CONVOCATION

Monday, December 14, 2015 3:00 p.m., Paul V. Galvin Playhouse

# **PROCESSIONAL**

Grand Marshal Mark Jacobs, Dean

# WELCOME

Mark Jacobs, Dean

# HONORED GUESTS

Ambassador Barbara Barrett and Dr. Craig Barrett

# STUDENT REMARKS

Kaitlyn Fitzgerald

# PRESENTATION OF GRADUATES

#### READERS

Dr. Stephanie DeLusé, Honors Faculty Fellow Dr. Kyle Mox, Associate Dean for National Scholarship Advisement

> DIPLOMAS Mark Jacobs, Dean

# **CLOSING REMARKS**

Mark Jacobs, Dean

BAGPIPES Richard Knowles Mesa Caledonian Pipe Band

# RECESSIONAL

# The Barrett Story

Barrett, The Honors College at Arizona State University, is a selective, residential college for academically outstanding undergraduates. Named "the gold standard" for honors colleges in the nation, Barrett often has more nationally-recognized merit scholars than Princeton, Yale or Stanford.

The college is supported by a \$15 million endowment that is used exclusively to benefit honors students and fund their projects. Barrett students major in any field offered at ASU's campuses - Tempe, Polytechnic, Downtown or West. Barrett students are members of a small community of scholars who have direct access to our deans and receive personalized attention from approximately 45 honors faculty fellows and 55 staff members who care about them as individuals. In addition to these full-time honors college personnel there are more than 1900 university faculty members who teach and mentor Barrett students across all four campuses each year.

The \$140 million Barrett campus in Tempe was designed by students, faculty and staff working with nationally-renowned architects. The Barrett facilities at all four ASU campuses function as their own small honors communities on the ASU campuses where students enjoy the amenities and resources of a large university. This unique arrangement is a model for higher education and has often been referred to as "the best of both worlds" by students who thrive in a small college atmosphere but appreciate access to large university programs like Division I athletics and high profile lecturers.

# **Student Opportunities**

Barrett students take advantage of an array of opportunities that enrich the honors experience. They participate in study abroad programs that enable them to travel to foreign countries, immerse themselves in small classes taught by honors faculty, and experience different cultures and societies while earning honors credits. Barrett students receive record numbers of national and international graduate scholarships such as Rhodes, Fulbright, Truman and Marshall Scholarships. Top students from multiple majors live in a four year residential community and secure leadership positions or participate in a full range of academic, cultural, service, professional development, travel, wellness, arts, social, entrepreneurial, and sustainability programming. Barrett students engage in cutting edge research with distinguished ASU faculty or through special partnerships with the Mayo Clinic, the Biodesign Institute and Intel. Students are developing iPhone applications, building robots, designing games, or developing tools to improve healthcare, meet global energy needs, provide clean water, or secure data and information privacy. There are over six hundred internship opportunities developed exclusively for Barrett students. We have students working with Goldman Sachs, Microsoft, Google, and The American Heart Institute. Barrett students secure internships in the governor's office, local congressional districts, and the United States Senate.

# Signature Events

Barrett hosts two signature events annually, the Centennial Lecture and the Rhodes Lecture. In 1985, the Flinn Foundation established an endowment to commemorate ASU's 100th year. The gift created the ASU Centennial Lecture, and in 1989 it provided the Barrett Honors College the resources to bring some of the world's most influential intellects to campus. The Centennial Lecture has become one of ASU's premier intellectual events featuring noted diplomats, scientists, playwrights, and authors. Each Centennial Lecturer has helped to strengthen the university and has provided students and community members with a memorable experience. Former Centennial lecturers include Edward James Olmos, dedicated actor, and community activist in 2010; Dr. Oscar Arias, Nobel Peace Laureate and two-time president of Costa Rica in 2011; and most recently, Sherman Alexie, a poet, short story writer, novelist, and performer who is highly regarded for his works, many stemming from his background as a Spokane/Coeur d'Alene Indian who grew up on the Spokane Indian Reservation.

The Rhodes Lecture is given by the John J. Rhodes Chair in Public Policy and American Institutions at Barrett. The Chair was created to celebrate the career in public service of one of Arizona's and the nation's most distinguished leaders. The Rhodes Chair is dedicated to deepening theoretical and practical understanding of the many voices and forces that influence public policy. The Chair honors the values of personal integrity, fiscal responsibility, respect for persons, and international farsightedness exemplified in the Hon. John J. Rhodes' career. The 2015 Rhodes

Chair was Dr. Mary Frances Berry, who served as chairperson of the U.S. Civil Rights Commission for more than four decades, and was the first woman to head a major research university, serving as chancellor at the University for Colorado at Boulder. In her inspiring lecture, Dr. Berry inspired students to continue the fight for equal rights and liberties for all Americans, and to spread the idea of peace, community and justice. Dr. Berry currently is the Geraldine R. Segal Professor of History at University of Pennsylvania in Philadelphia.

# Barrett on all four campuses

In fall 2009, Barrett, The Honors College at Arizona State University, opened the nation's first comprehensive four-year residential honors college within a top-tier Research I university that underscores its standing as the premier honors college in the nation. On the Tempe campus, the nine-acre college includes resident halls for 1700 students, several classrooms, a community center with student lounges, activity rooms, computer labs, a fitness center, a multi-room dining facility with a refectory, café, and administrative, faculty and staff offices.

Multiple upgrades to the Barrett Honors College facilities on Downtown, Polytechnic and West campuses have taken place – featuring honors student lounges, libraries, kitchens, computer labs, student activity and study rooms, faculty and administrative offices, and honors residential communities.

Barrett at the Downtown Campus is home to about 600 honors students. The Barrett residential community, called "B-Town D-Town," is located at Taylor Place at the heart of the campus and offers a living environment where students have easy access to ASU's downtown colleges and programs, as well as Phoenix's increasingly vibrant lifestyle.

Barrett at the Polytechnic campus gives students the feeling of studying at a small private college with the advantages of a large university. The honors residential community is unique among the ASU campuses – freshman honors students reside together on a floor of Century Hall, which opened in the summer of 2012 while upper-division honors students live in 2- and 3-bedroom houses in a special Barrett neighborhood on campus. Honors students also have access to a new dining hall and fitness facility.

Barrett at the West Campus provides the entire range of honors activities in a small liberal arts college setting. Barrett West students live and learn on the ASU West Campus with approximately 500 other residents. Honors students live in the new Casa de Oro, a residence hall that opened in fall 2012. The 5,000-square-foot Barrett Suite includes a computer lab, study rooms, a meeting area, a library, and staff and faculty offices.

With its outstanding programs, dedicated faculty and staff, and comprehensive facilities, Barrett is a national model for organizing resources to support the honors experience at all four campuses at ASU.

#### Esther Adusei

Major: Finance-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Business (Global Politics)-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Third Major: Business

(Global Logistics Management)—

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Activate: The Impact of Culture on Economic Development in Africa

Director: Aram Chomina-Chavez, Ira A. Fulton

Schools of Engineering

# Brett Patrick Anderson

Major: Accountancy-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Finance-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: An Investigation of the Political Ideologies

of MACC and MTax Students

Director: Paul Lewis, College of Liberal Arts &

Sciences

## William Ogden Argeros

Major: Journalism and Mass Communication -Walter Cronkite School of Journalism

and Mass Communication

Second Major: Master of Mass

Communication—Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication Title: Behind the Cages: Inside ASU Hockey Director: Aaron Brown, Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication

#### Brandon Bartholomew Balsino

Major: Biological Sciences (Neurobiology,

Physiology and Behavior)-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: To what degree can bees identify visual patterns that differ in spatial frequency? The closer it gets the harder it is to see. Director: Jon Harrison, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Bridget Anne Bell

Major: Tourism Development and

Management-College of Public Service and Community Solutions

Second Major: Anthropology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: An Evaluation of Cross-Cultural Family

Travel to the Pacific Islands

Director: Rebekka Goodman, College of Public

Service and Community Solutions

#### Rebecca Ellen Blome

Major: Secondary Education

(Biological Sciences)-

Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College Title: Promoting Scientific Literacy in High

Schools

Director: Pamela Marshall, New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences

#### Katherine Elisabeth Bowien

Major: Psychology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Family and Human

Development-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: Media's Impact on Adolsecents Sexual

Activity and Body Image

Director: Carrie Watson, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Aimee Nicole Cash

Major: Journalism and Mass Communication

-Walter Cronkite School of Journalism

and Mass Communication

#### Second Major: Master of Mass

Communication—Walter Cronkite School

of Journalism and Mass Communication

Title: Social Media, Technology and their impact

Director: Bill Silcock, Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication

#### Amanda Catherine Cavazos

Major: Women and Gender Studies-

New College of Interdisciplinary

Arts and Sciences

Title: Picking Sides: What Does it Mean to be

Mixed-Race in the United States

Director: C. Alejandra Elenes, New College of

Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences

#### Rachel Chada

Major: Marketing-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Rille & Co. Marketing Plan and

Competitive Strategy

Director: Amy Ostrom, W. P. Carey School of

Business

# Zachary Andrew Charnell

Major: Digital Culture (Design)-

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts Title: Post-Mortem of a Tactical Strategy Game Director: Loren Olson, Herberger Institute for

Design and the Arts

## Yutong Chen

Major: Management-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Business (Global Leadership)

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Preparing for Intercultural/Global Negotiation and Conflict Resolution by Changing the Corporate Mindset and Infrastructure Director: Alan Goldman, W. P. Carey School of

Business

#### Madeline Averi Cordray

Major: Political Science-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Communication-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: A Polarized Court and its Effect on the Public

Director: Valerie Hoekstra, College of Liberal

Arts & Sciences

# Krystiana Maria Cornella

Major: Nutrition (Human Nutrition)-College of Health Solutions

Title: Evaluation and Development of the Nutrition Program at Lions Camp Tatiyee: An Investigation of the Relationship between Nutrition and the Health of Individuals with Special Needs

Director: Christy Lespron, College of Health

Solutions

# Sinead Bridget Cunningham

Major: Management-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Marketing-

W. P. Carey School of Business Title: A Marketing Plan for Tech2Learn Director: Amy Ostrom, W. P. Carey School of

Business

#### Gwendolyn Anne Davies

Major: Art (Photography)-

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts Title: Familiar Places; Ghosts of a Memory Director: Stephen Marc Smith, Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

#### Talia Lasandra Davis

Major: Mathematics-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: Mathematically Modeling Population Dynamics of the Honeybee Infected with Varroa Destructor and the Related Viruses Director: Yun Kang, College of Letters & Sciences

## Rebekah Marie Dickey

Major: Molecular Biosciences

and Biotechnology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Immune Activation by Plant-Produced HIV-1 Virus-like Particles

Director: Tsafrir Leket-Mor, College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

Alexis Adele Edrington

Major: Psychology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: The Association Between Ongoing Task Context and Target Action Influences Activity-Based Prospective Memory Director: Gene Brewer, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Jacob Morris Elledge

Major: Economics-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Physics-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: Agent Based Computational Model for Generation of Wage Equilibriums

Director: Gregory Veramendi, W. P. Carey School

of Business

#### Chiara Rosa Farina

Major: Film (Filmmaking Practices)-Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

Title: Iris: An artistic film about searching for

Director: Janaki Cedanna, Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

# Megan Alexandra Farris

Major: Microbiology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: Investigation of Macronutrient Regulation

in the Desert Leafcutter Ant.

Director: Jennifer Fewell, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Kaitlyn Jessica Fitzgerald

Major: Global Studies-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Business

(Public Service and Public Policy)-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Preparing Students to be Agents of Change

in the Community Director: Mark Henderson, Barrett, The Honors

College

#### Emma Fleming

Major: Business (Law)-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: International Letters

& Cultures (Classics)-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Elementary Latin After-School Program Curriculum

Director: Pamela Harris, Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College

# Alexander L. Funk

Major: Biological Sciences

(Conservation Biology and Ecology)— College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: Comparing Nutritional Physiology and Bioavailable Plasma Nutrients between Rural, and Urban Populations of Callipepla gambelii Director: Pierre Deviche, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Nicholas Sayers Galles

Major: Biological Sciences-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Effect of microRNAs in Cocaine Addiction Director: Janet Neisewander, College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

# Stephen Christopher Gavin

Major: Political Science-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: Is the Special Relationship Still Special? The Politics and Role of Anglo-American

Relations since 1980

Director: Donald Critchlow, College of Liberal

Arts & Sciences

# John Christopher Gennaro

Major: Supply Chain Management-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: A Strategy to Reduce the Total Carbon Footprint of Brookfield GRS and its Supply Chain by 50% by 2028 and the Benefits that are

Director: James Kellso, W. P. Carey School of Business

## Katelyn Anne Giel

Major: Political Science-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Hashtag Feminism: An Analysis of Social Media as a Feminist Platform

Director: Gina Woodall, College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

#### Ido Gilboa

Major: Supply Chain Management-W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Computer Information

Systems – W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Algorithmic Trading in the Crypto-

Currency Financial Sector

Director: Sunil Wahal, W. P. Carey School of Business

#### Abhishek B. Gohil

Major: Computer Science-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering Title: A New Virtual Reality: Video Game

Addiction in the Age of ESports Director: Dean Kashiwagi, Ira A. Fulton Schools

of Engineering

#### Brenna Renee Goodwin

Major: Psychology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Philosophy-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Title: Joint Action Produces Super Mirror

Neurons

Director: Arthur Glenberg, College of Liberal

Arts & Sciences

#### Sarah Katherine Harrison

Major: Supply Chain Management-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Local Freight Optimization

Director: Mark Simonson, W. P. Carey School of

Business

# Mykaila Corrine Hartman

Major: Nursing-

College of Nursing and Health Innovation

Title: Arizona Nurses Association Member

Involvement in Public Policy

Director: Carol Stevens, College of Nursing and

Health Innovation

#### Andrew William Herschfelt

Major: Electrical Engineering-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: Multi-Static Space-Time-Frequency Channel Modeling

Director: Daniel Bliss, Ira A. Fulton Schools of

Engineering

# Cody James Inglis

Major: Political Science-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Philosophy-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Curation and Hegemony Director: David Siroky, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Megann Kay Jakubek

Major: Journalism and Mass Communication

-Walter Cronkite School of Journalism

and Mass Communication

Title: Will Run for Tech Shirts: An Analysis of Marathon Success in the Greater Phoenix Area Director: Xu Wu, Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication

# Kylie Jenna Jenkins

Major: Economics-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Reassessing Potential Cost Savings from Legalizing Physician-assisted Suicide Director: Jose Mendez, W. P. Carey School of

Business

#### Chelsea Elizabeth Johnson

Major: Biological Sciences (Genetics,

Cell and Developmental Biology)-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Aerosolization Methods for Dispersion of

Bacterial Cells in Air

Director: Morteza Abbaszadegan, Ira A. Fulton

Schools of Engineering

#### Emily Kaba

Major: Geography-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Evidence of Equifinality in Tafoni

**Formations** 

Director: Ronald Dorn, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Hansneet Kaur

Major: Electrical Engineering-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: Wireless Sensors and Actuators to Enhance

Golf Putting Practice

Director: Junseok Chae, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

#### Aaron Matthew Land

Major: Management (Entrepreneurship)-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Finance-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Prince of Pirates - An Original Screenplay Director: Christopher Bradley, College of Liberal

Arts & Sciences

# Chiao May Lee

Major: Biomedical Engineering-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: Effect of Diet/Nutrition Treatment on

Autism Symptoms

Director: James Adams, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

#### Alex Lee

Major: Accountancy-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Finance-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Ostensible Accounting Improprieties from International Mergers and Acquisitions Director: Steven Orpurt, W. P. Carey School of

Business

#### Miranda Wing-Mei Leung

Major: Elementary Education

(Science, Technology, Engineering

and Mathematics)-

Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College

Title: Tools to Teach 8th Grade Geometry:

A 5-Day Lesson Plan Kit

Director: Terri Kurz, Mary Lou Fulton Teachers

College

## Claire Rose Magdaleno

Major: Nursing-

College of Nursing and Health Innovation

Title: Exploring Perceptions of Colorectal Cancer Screening in Latino Adults: A Qualitative

Approach Director: Sunny Kim, College of Nursing and

Health Innovation

#### Margaret Nicole Marcinkowski

Major: Industrial Design-

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

Second Major: Design Studies (Design Management)-

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

Title: Dr. Dish: Water Conservation for a New

Lifestyle

Director: Dosun Shin, Herberger Institute for

Design and the Arts

#### Daniel Brockie Martin

Major: Physics-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: The Freedom to Practice: A Review of

Obergefell v. Hodges

Director: Zachary Kramer, Sandra Day O'Conner

College of Law

#### Heather Catrina Martin

Major: Electrical Engineering-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: Solar Powered Quadcopter

Director: Stuart Bowden, Ira A. Fulton Schools

of Engineering

#### Katherine Julia Martin

Major: Electrical Engineering-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: Usage of a Texas Instruments Sensor Tag to Facilitate and Improve Personal Applications Director: Trevor Thornton, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

#### Nicholas James Martinez

Major: Economics-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: An Analysis of Sovereign Debt Restructurings and the Path to Economic

Sustainability

Director: Brian Goegan, W. P. Carey School of

Business

#### Catherine A. Mercado

Major: Biological Sciences-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Russian-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Cycling Education and Infrastructure: Building a Bicycle Friendly ASU

Director: Aaron Golub, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

# Hillary Marie Miller

Major: Anthropology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Strange New Worlds: Exploring the Dynamic Relationship Between Science and

Fiction

Director: Ed Finn, Herberger Institute for Design

and the Arts

# Natalie Anne Mitchell

Major: Asia Studies (East Asia)-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Significance of Kali in Modern India

Director: Anne Feldhaus, College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

#### Krista Lee Moller

Major: Accountancy-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Exploring Undergraduate Admissions through the Development of Shadowing Programs

Director: Mina Suk, Barrett, The Honors College

## Megan Kimberly Moylan

Major: Performance (Music Theatre)-

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts Title: Girls and Boys are Different: The Musical Director: Toby Yatso, Herberger Institute for

Design and the Arts

## Zuena Mushtaq

Major: Microbiology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Biochemistry-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Expression of the measles virus proteome by RAPID ELISA for serological assays

Director: Karen Anderson, The Biodesign

Institute

#### Alex Neumann

Major: Computer Information Systems-W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Business Data Analytics-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Developing a Model to Predict Match

Outcomes in League of Legends

Director: Joseph Clark, W. P. Carey School of Business

#### Jae Yoon Oh

Major: Finance-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Throttling into Darkness-

Financial Inequality in America

Director: David Hoffman, W. P. Carey School of

Business

#### Jennifer Lauren Ostrowski

Major: Music Therapy-

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

Title: Community Music Therapy for Cultural

Director: Robin Rio, Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

#### Jason Heng Ou

Major: Biochemistry (Medicinal Chemistry)

- College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Factors associated with second generation Cambodian American young adults' mental and behavioral health

Director: Angela Chia-Chen Chen, College of Nursing and Health Innovation

## Stephen Marcus Pagan

Major: Social and Behavioral Sciences-

New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences

Title: Solidarity Not Charity- Organizing Food Justice for Human Rights

Director: Jennifer Keahey, New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences

## Casey Alexander Petersen

Major: Engineering (Electrical Systems)—

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering Title: Speech Recognition Algorithms

Director: Kristine Csavina, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

#### Jeffrey Joseph Pisauro

Major: Supply Chain Management-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Field Vehicle Fleet Management in a Humanitarian Setting: An In-Depth Statistical Analysis of a Global Humanitarian Trucking Organization

Director: Mahyar Eftekhar, W. P. Carey School

of Business

# Ryan Joseph Pitt

Major: Economics-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: An Analysis of Sovereign Debt

Restructurings and the Path to Economic

Sustainability

Director: Brian Goegan, W. P. Carey School of

Business

#### Adam Michael Polak

Major: Aerospace Engineering (Aeronautics)

-Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering Title: Low-cost Image-assisted Inertial

Navigation System for a Micro Air Vehicle Director: Armando Rodriguez, Ira A. Fulton

Schools of Engineering

#### Rubing Qiang

Major: Supply Chain Management—

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Marketing-

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Sustainable Innovation Applied in Supply

Chain Management

Director: Prasad Boradkar, Herberger Institute

for Design and the Arts

# Laura Beatriz Quintero Cervantes

Major: Sustainability-

School of Sustainability

Title: Doctors and Diapers: Promoting Sustainable Practices Through Pediatric

Healthcare

Director: Milan Shrestha, Julie Ann Wrigley

Global Institute of Sustainability

#### Divya Nikita Raghani

Major: Architectural Studies-

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

Title: Ending Bullying with Multiple Architectures Director: James Shraiky, Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

# Payel Ray

Major: Electrical Engineering-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: The Legal Adventures of Frankie and Rosie Director: Thomas Martin, Barrett, The Honors

College

## Tara Lafabregue Rodkey

Major: Microbiology-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Second Major: Spanish-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Portrait of a Landscape: Peruvian Places Director: Stephanie deLusé, Barrett, The Honors

College

# Marya Sabah Sabir

Major: Biochemistry-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Modulation of Vitamin D Signaling: Implications for Anti-Aging and Psychiatric Disorders

Director: Peter Jurutka, College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

#### Riha Paresh Shah

Major: Engineering Management— Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: Zero Waste Management Director: Daniel McCarville, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

# Shima Shiehzadegan

Major: Biological Sciences (Biology and Society)—

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Analysis for antitumor antibody signatures in lung cancer using two different random peptide libraries

Director: Stephen Johnston, The Biodesign

Institute

#### Arman Sidhu

Major: Computer Information Systems-

W. P. Carey School of Business Title: Policy Strategies for Transnational Governance & Armament Control of Cyber-Weapons

Director: Daniel Berliner, College of Liberal Arts

& Sciences

#### Clarissa Danielle Sorden

Major: Business (Human Resources)— W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Business (Communication)—

W. P. Carey School of Business Title: Sustainable Coffee Shop Assessment Director: Nicole Darnall, Julie Ann Wrigley Global Institute of Sustainability

# Eric Michael Sprute

Major: Biochemistry-

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Title: Dreamers in Arizona

Director: Elizabeth Larson, College of Liberal

Arts & Sciences

#### Honi St. Marie-Lloyd

Major: Supply Chain Management— W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: How Companies Can Attract and Attain

Millenials

Director: Marcie LePine, W. P. Carey School of

Business

# Jenna Marie Stevens

Major: Civil Engineering-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering Title: Playtime, Striving, and Twitter for Homework: Facilitating Interdisciplinary Collaboration through Unconventional Methods Director: Thomas Seager, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

#### Amanda Sweig

Major: Kinesiology-

College of Health Solutions

Title: Translation of Physical Activity from Adolescence to Adulthood in Women: Investigating the Relationship Between Adolescent Engagement in Coordination and Performance Activities and Adult Physical Activity Levels Director: Home Roses-Thema, Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

# Kevin Daniel Tyler

Major: Electrical Engineering—

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering Title: Wire Interconnections in Solar Cell

Modules

Director: Stuart Bowden, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

#### Benjamin Lynn Van Slate

Major: Business (Global Leadership)—

W. P. Carey School of Business Second Major: Business Entrepreneurship –

W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: Cannabusiness: Successfully Launching a

Venture in a New Industry Director: Rhett Trujillo, W. P. Carey School of

Business

## Taylor Vannortrick

Major: Nutrition (Nutrition Communication)

—College of Health Solutions

Title: The Associations Between Food Insecurity, Weight Status and Emotional Eating Director: Meredith Bruening, College of Health

Solutions Solutions

## Kellie Carter Wallace

Major: Exercise and Wellness

(Health Promotion)—

College of Health Solutions

Title: Assisted Cycling Therapy Improves Self-Efficacy in Adolescents with Down Syndrome Director: Shannon Ringenbach, Barrett, The Honors College

# Taylor Ann Warren

Major: English (Linguistics)—
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences
Title: Sidekick: A Science Fiction Story
Director: Ed Finn, Herberger Institute for Design
and the Arts

#### Noah Thomas Way

Major: Accountancy—

W. P. Carey School of Business

Second Major: Finance-

W. P. Carey School of Business Title: Local Freight Optimization

Director: Mark Simonson, W. P. Carey School of

Business

# Victoria Lynn Whitaker

Major: Economics-

W. P. Carey School of Business Second Major: Business (Law)-W. P. Carey School of Business

Title: The PATRIOT Act: Do these Laws Infringe on the Corporate Civil Liberties of the Telecommunications Industry? Director: Myles Lynk, Sandra Day O'Conner

College of Law

# Christian Scott Wiles

Major: Mechanical Engineering-Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering Title: Rescaled Coarse-Grained Potentials for Maximum Timestep in Simulation of Polyethylene Director: Jay Oswald, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

# Jarrett Matthew Wilkes

Major: Computer Science (Software Engineering)-

Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

Title: Mobile User Interface for Palliative Care Patients

Director: Janaka Balasooriya, Ira A. Fulton

Schools of Engineering

# Kyle Allen Willey

Major: Secondary Education (English)-Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College Title: Exploration of Medieval Europe through

Interactive Fiction

Director: Karen Bruhn, Barrett, The Honors

College

The Moeur Award is Arizona State University's oldest, continuing honor. It was established in 1901 by Dr. Benjamin B. Moeur and Honor Anderson Moeur, and is now sponsored annually by the Arizona State University Alumni Association. The award is presented at each Commencement ceremony to those individuals who have attained the highest academic standing in any four-year curriculum during their undergraduate years at ASU. All courses of the curriculum must be completed at ASU.

#### MOEUR AWARD RECIPIENTS

ARMEN AGAHI
College of Health Solutions

CLAYTON JORDAN ALBERTSON
College of Health Solutions

JENNA SURF ALLTON
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

MIKELLE ATKINSON Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

ANIQUE LACHE BRITO
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

MOLLY ANN BRITTON
Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College

CASSIDY BROWN
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

SHEILA ELIZABETH BROWN College of Public Service and Community Solutions

VICTORIA YVETTE COMEAUX School of Sustainability

AMIE RAE CROFT
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

CHRISTOPHER MATTHEW
DE BLOCK DUSSIK
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

NICOLE MARIE GIANOULAKIS W. P. Carey School of Business

CHIRAG VINAY KAPADIA
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

ABDULRAHMAN TARIQ S MAHJOUB Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

KACEY ELIZABETH MARSHALL Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College

MATTHEW S. McLaughlin College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

ALEXANDER NEUMANN W. P. Carey School of Business

JENNIFER LAUREN OSTROWSKI Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

MARIAH JACKLYNN PATTON
College of Letters and Sciences

MATTHEW KRISTOPHER SCHMIDT Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

JENNA CHRISTINE SCHOEN College of Health Solutions

Marlee Jo Seymour New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences KELSEA MARIE STEVASON
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

KEVIN DANIEL TYLER Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

BIANCA MARIE VAN DEUSEN College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

SHELBY L. VERHYEN
New College of Interdisciplinary
Arts and Sciences

NOAH THOMAS WAY
W. P. Carey School of Business

AUDREY ELANG WONG
Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

LIXIAO YANG Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

JESSICA RENEE ZIMMERMAN College of Public Service and Community Solutions

SARAH ANN ZIPP
Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

# GRADUATION WITH ACADEMIC RECOGNITION

A baccalaureate degree candidate must have completed at least 56 semester hours of resident credit at Arizona State University to qualify for graduation with academic recognition.

**Summa Cum Laude:** Designates those candidates with a cumulative grade point average of 3.80 - 4.00.

Michael Abalos, Jr. Jennifer Nicole Acosta Jacob Michael Adams Scott Deforest Adams Laci Kay Ahlquist Abdulla Yaslem Mubarak Ali Al Braiki Hamad Mubarak M A Al Naimi Mohammed Abdulla Y M Al-Jaber Yousif Mohamed Alansari Clayton Jordan Albertson Essa Abdulla Rashed E Althani Alfalasi Roxanne Michele Algra Jenna Surf Allton Rachel Michelle Alm Nouf Saleh A Almana Samantha Almazan Mariano Alonso Jesus Alvarado Isabelle Alvarez Nathan Edward Anders Alyssa Ann Andersen Davsi Maricela Ardon Ashlie Marie Armontrout Karla Jo Armstrong Hailey Irene Atchison Saver Aaron Austin Brenden Matthew Bannon Jetaime Barrera Zachary James Bartell Jennifer Beals Blake Alise Beams Brenna Marie Bean Alicia Marie Beardsley Natalia M. Bednarska Benjamin Charles Behrend Bridget Anne Bell Dale Joseph Bennett Erik Michael Berkebile Ali Ann Berndt Elizabeth Anne Besenyei Lauren Ashley Bibb Michelle Rae Bickler Joshua Kenneth Blair

Rebecca Ellen Blome Lisa A. Bolden Mackenzie Bolger Megan B. Bonit Natalya S. Borakowski Jennifer Lyn Bouche Benissa C. Boulos Timothy James Bowman Selena Nicole Bracamonte Tanner Patrick Brandon Emily LaVon Brems Vanessa Marie Bretz Molly Ann Britton Cassidy Brown Erika Kathleen Brown Kyle Allan Brown Sheila Elizabeth Brown John William Bruno, Jr. Viviene Marie Bucsit Christopher Reid Bullock Richard Tyler Burke Sean Thomas Bushell Johanna Christina Byck Gia Christine Caccavale **Emily Canacakos** Alexander J. Canetti Katelyn Jo Cantu Acacia D. Capuano Christopher Michael Caracciolo Luis Alberto Cardenas Josephine Adele Cardinal Melissa Kay Carrick-Lane Madison Ann Marie Carrillo Mackenzie Raye Carver Leland James Casey Zachary Allen Cash Maribel Castillo Leslie Andrea Castro Amanda Catherine Cavazos Audra Victoria Caylor Laura Beatriz Quintero Cervantes Rachel Anne Chada Erin Elizabeth Chapman

Gwendolyn Charlee

Shayla Renae Chatto

Shalyn Renee Cheatham Qiaochu Chen Yingying Chen Vincent Michael Coia Stephen Brian Collester Payton Leigh Collins Christine Michaela Conger Melissa Renee Cordova Madeline A. Cordray James Allen Cornelison Daniel James Cotter Michelle Lorraine Crandall Mason Rhett Crandell Tracy Lynn Crawford Amie Rae Croft Danielle Elizabeth Crosser Amanda Ellen Crow Micaela Raine Croy Ana Elizabet Duran Cruz Andrew Michael Cummings Miranda Nicole Cunningham Christopher Louis Cusimano Heather Lin DAmico Tarah Given Daneker Justin Michael Dang Megan Elise Daniel Keith Darnall Samantha Carol Darnall Jarhett Allan Darner Jeffrey S. Dauscha Erica Lynn Davern Taryn Lindsay Davidson Gwendolyn Anne Davies Elisha Nicole Davis Lauren Marie Davis Savannah Faith Davis Micah Paul DeMent Chelsea Jean Denard Michael Anthony Detwiler Mario Vincent Diaz Rebekah Marie Dickey Matthew Robert Diestelmeier Ebby Lu Dietrich Melissa Ann Dragone Katlyn Marie Dulles Teresa Michelle Duzy Bayan Fathi Dwaik

Lauren Elizabeth Dydyn Alexis Adele Edrington Nora Lynn Elsberry Nada Mohamed Elzayyat Katelyn Erickson Carolyn Kay Erwin Krista Maria Escobedo Sasha Esmailian Veeramathi Margaret Evani Katlyn Elizabeth Evans Emily Ann Falk Frank Fan Tara Ann Fanning Chiara Rosa Farina Chad Farnsworth Danielle Nichole Feagley Tina Ferriero Amber Lee Fifield Katherine Lynn Fink Monica Noel Fitchett Kaitlyn Jessica Fitzgerald Christine Marie Fleming Emma Fleming Lori Beth Floer Sean Edward Foyle Jamie Loren Frankel Phoebe Claire Frasca Sierra Bailey Frentress Wendel Matthew Friedl Janette Dawn Fuentes Omar Gallegos Nicholas Sayers Galles Peyton Diana Gallovich Amanda Paige Garrey Daniel Robert Garrison Tamika Nicole Gash Cheseree Yvette Gaston Michele Lee Gauger Stephen Christopher Gavin Lauren Nicole George Suzanne Irene Germano Nicole Marie Gianoulakis Amber Marie Gillespie Ginger Hendricks Gilsdorf Katie Marie Glauner Austin James Glenn Cheryl Warling Goins Curtis Gokcen Alan Gonzalez Jecinda Anjelica Gonzalez Michael Christopher Stephen James Goodman Brenna Renee Goodwin

Amber Keryne Gore

Janet Grant

Desiree Monique Graham

James Taylor Gray Riley James Greer Marissa L. Gregory Caitlynn Marie Grijalva Mitchell Forrest Grone Sanja Grujakovic Monica Guerrero Stephanie M. Guidubaldi Brianna Dawn Guthrie Allison Renee Haig Alexa Nicole Hala Jessica Maria Hales Catherine Monique Hammons Eleanor Jewel Hanafin Hui Hao Leah Wilson Harbour Gloria Christine Harper Kourtney Marie Harper Shanita Marie Harper Mykaila Corrine Hartman Kali Marie Heard Lara Dawne Heard Sohaib Mohamed Hegazy Phaedra Anton Henderson Mikayla Hazen Henke Portia Michelle Hernandez Brianne Michelle Herring Katherine Lynn Herring Andrew William Herschfelt Scott Tyler Hill Ashley Christine Hilton Jennifer Hobbs Bingcheng Huang Holly Ann Hudock Jaron Radius Hudson Sydney Paige Huffman Kaitlin Marie Hurley Amy Jo Hutchison Kirsten Corinne Ibarra Mari Inaba Paulina Ewelina Iracka Beitulla Isai Deanna Iszanni Ismail Kearstin Alexandra Jacobson Amy Marie Jamieson Samantha Ariel Janko Kristin Danielle Jarzab Ashley Marie Jason Kylie Jenna Jenkins Mark Anthony Jenkins Jon Christopher Jensen Carsen Emily Jessup Erica Christine Jette Chanelle Marie Johnson Chelsea Elizabeth Johnson Jeremy Richard Johnson

Margaret Mary Johnson Minú Johnson Nicole Diane Johnson Susan M. Johnson Daniel Cole Jones Derek Arthur Jones Robert Blake Jones Abigail Suzanne Joyce Nancy Justmann-Lopez Emily Kaba Whitney Lauren Kanavel Chirag Vinay Kapadia Amanda Shane Kardos Andrew Jason Karlovsky Marissa Willa Kaufman Hansneet Kaur Jewanjot Kaur Shandi Lynn Keck Teresa Ann Keele Dillan Sean Keith Amanda Jov Keller Bryan Alexander Pereira Kent Jesse Tyler Kephart Scott Michael Keplinger Christine Denise Kerr Ryan Michael Keyler Susan J. Killian Katie Marie King James Thomas Kirksey Megan Anne Kizer Erin Lyn Kloberdanz Ana Valenzuela Knoles Winton Chavez Koch Moniquea Tiffany Kochalka Austin Thomas Kopas Yanet Cora Kopnina Vaul Demar Kranak Zachary Joseph Krenytzky Anna Sophia Kujawski Cassandra Leigh L'Heureux Sarah Ellen LaMaster Tisha Marlene Lance Steven Todd Langley Gabriela Le Marie Noah Daniel Leben Jun Yi Lee Stacey Haeeun Lee Viktor Lekic Devin Michael Leon Jessica Lynn Leslie Miranda Wing-Mei Leung Ting Liang Katie Lindenberg Jeremy Todd Lowe Kenneth Allen Lozes Brian Andrew Lueders

Laura Lee Lummer-Sigmon Erik Benjamin Lyall Christopher Michael Lynn Amanda Nicole Macaro Rebeca Lucia Macia Lisa V P Macnamara Elizabeth Ann Maher Abdulrahman Tariq S Mahjoub Shanna Rose Majercak Jeffrey Todd Majka Derek Geoffery Mann Dana Elizabeth Mantynen Anthony Addison Marchese Kacey Elizabeth Marshall Daniel Brockie Martin Heather Catrina Martin Tia Goodman Martinez Brian Martini Ashlee Elizabeth Marzano-Levan Carole Lee Matadamas Daniel Richard Mayberry Lila Lucile Mayson Ryan Steven Maziarz Shaghayegh Mazoury Jennifer Marie Mc Aninch Carly Radford Mcbride Erin Alyse McDowell Michael Mcgroarty, Jr. Timothy M. McKinley Celeste Nicole Meiergerd Hannah Marie Metcalf Darin Orttie Metzger Joshua John Meyer **Dalton Evan Meyers** Evelyn Julie Michaud Benjamin Kenneth Miles Jennifer Christine Miller Jill Marie Miller Melanie Juliane Miller Natalie Anne Mitchell Amanda Marie Moller Thomas William Moloney Jamey Adam Moore Michelle Renee Mooshegian Jessica Salazar Morales Carolina Moreno Nathan Joseph Morgan Michelle Elizabeth Morganegg Mary Anne Multer Fred Andrew Murillo Daniel Robert Murray Zuena Mushtaq Stephanie Nicole Nawrocki Lisa Marie Neary

Jennifer J. Negrete Aubrey Ann Nelson Jordan Clara Nelson Kelley Elizabeth Nero Alexander Neumann Jonathan Isaac Nevins Collin S. Nevitt Leah E. Newsom Duyen-Tham Thi Nguyen Hoa Thai Nguyen Maria Teresa Malicdem Nguyen Madeline Rita Nick Danielle Josette Nigro Nina Novakovic Robert John Obrist Nathan Michio Ogata Jae Yoon Oh Steven Tyler Ohnmacht Carmen Louise Oliva Lena Marie Onaka James Michael Orr Anthony R. Ortale Ché Roberto-Christian Ortega Danika Quinn Osterman Mark Allan Overton Zachariah Paul Paddock Alison Leigh Parker Lisa Marie Parker Keren Patterson Mariah Jacklynn Patton Roshawnna Roxi Paul Cara Elizabeth Pencak Kelsie Mae Pensyl Natasha Raye Perez Tim Perumal Justin Ryan Peterson David Andrew Phelps Jeremy David Phillips Thomas James Pierce Rachel Lauren Pile David Lee Pillars, Jr. Christine Pinero Roxanna Pitones Ryan Joseph Pitt Matthew Joseph Podesto Jorge Luis Polin Eric Zachary Pollack Victor Manuel Ponce-Lozano Lindsay Rheann Price Ana L. Morales Queiruga Israel Quesada Miriam Quinones Jennifer Ragan Divya Nikita Raghani Brian Joseph Raimondi

Gregorio Ramos Amynah N. Ramzan **Bradley Gerard Reardon** Cheeri Lynn Redd Stephen James Reed Kiersten Analise Renfro Logan Kendall Rhind Lauren Elizabeth Riaubia Kayla Rae Rice Jeffrey Steven Riggs Sara Kiem Ringel Monette Michele Rios Erika Marie Ritchie Jessica Elisabeth Rittenhouse Christina Rivera Julie Anne Rizzolo Leonard Lee Robbins Celeste Marie Robertson Kathryn Robles Timothy Tyler Rodgers Mariana Christina Rogers Darron Brooks Rohrer Kirstin Rolfes Maggie Mackenzie Rome Alyssa Rose Romeo Mariah Dawn Rose Brittani Railene Roth Lindsay Ripley Rothman Micah Pershing Row Christy Lee Rucker Brett Jordan Rudolph Cass Russell Megan Danaelle Ruzicka Marya Sabah Sabir Melody Jeanine Salamo Michelle L. Sanders Jonathan Richard Savage Alexa Danielle Scafaria Kacey Michelle Schenk Thomas James Scheuneman Joseph Schmidt Matthew Kristopher Schmidt Jenna Christine Schoen Amber Marie Schoenfield Chase Andrew Schotz William D. Schwietz Weston W. Scott Tyler Reid Scrivner Lindsay Saint Clair Seeley Christopher Lee Seils Mark Thomas Sellner Marlee Jo Seymour Shane Xavier Shafer Georgette Lee Shah Zaki Naveed Shah Leah Blake Shaknitz

Haitham Ibrahim Abu Sharar William Harvard Shepherd Sebastian Alexander Shiflet Garrett Michael Shipley Brittany Nicole Shirkey Lauren Elizabeth Shrake Frank Zachary Shulman Constanze Ulrike Sikora Roy Michael Sims David Christopher Smania Kelli Alicia Smith Lisa Smith Weslynne Sue Smith Kelsey Karleen Smutny Sheetal Sohoni Sandra Nagui Soliman Angelina M. Solis Joseph Anthony Solita Tiffany Ann Sorensen Sasha Cristina Sproge Sirin Srikier Joseph Ryan Steichen Kelsea Marie Stevason Robert A. Stockfleth Tatiana Lynn Street William Y. Sugihara Hallie Rebecca Sussman Amanda Noel Sweig Alyssa Dawn Swope Tianna Marie Szczesniak Heather Marie Tabers Eli Tamondong Elizabeth Jeannette Tarr Sharon Ann Thompson Suzanne Renee Tomasone Haley M. Tonn Alexa Marie Tornquist Emilio Elijah Torres Sylvia Alina Tough

Afton Trail Lacey Jo Travis July Eugene Turley Stuart Matthew Turner Yuliya Tyelyegina Kevin Daniel Tyler Jumpei Ueda Brandon Michael Urness Nicole Maria Valenzuela Bianca Marie Van Deusen Jordan Nicole Van Leer Sydney Michele Vanda Taylor Michelle Vannortrick Scott C. Vantuyl Chantelle Michelle Vargas Shelby L. Verhyen Fabiola Villalobos Jorge Villasenor Kanani M. Voegeli Dakotah Marie Von Fischer Andrea Michelle Von Rotz Gideon Shane Wagner Jacob C. Walker Amy E. Wamsley Tanya Lynn Waner Brianna May Wang Ru Wang Tiana Lorelle Ward Vincent Ware Jaclvn G. Warren Washley Watley Noah Thomas Way Thomas Brent Wearp Cole Lee Weaver Stephanie Christian Weber Joshua Nicholas Wells Kourtney Nicole Westergard Emily F. Western Trevor John Whitaker

Michael Lee White Siera Isabelle Whitten Zori Christian Wickander Amanda C. Wiechman Christian Scott Wiles Jarrett Matthew Wilkes Kyle Allen Willey Erica Leigh Williams Devon Joseph Wilson Paschell Wilson Katie Madison Wingate Angela Marie Winn Justin Lee Winters Audrey Elang Wong Jonathan David Woodbury Whitney McCarthy Woodworth **Kyle Thomas Worhack** Dalton James Worsnup Jack Wylie Wright Jamie Nicole Wright Yujie Wu Jessica Marie Wyner Lixiao Yang Kristie Dawn Yingling Shelly Sue Yocum Gary E. Young Vera Francesca Yumul Bartlomiej Pawel Zalinski Jingvi Zhang Rayman Zhen Matthew Richard Zimberg Jessica Renee Zimmerman Joy Margaret Zimmerman Tara Marie Zimmerman Sarah Ann Zipp Christopher Bryan Zufall

*Magna Cum Laude:* Designates those candidates with a cumulative grade point average of 3.60 - 3.79.

Kathryn Ysobelle Abaya Juan Alberto Acosta Lesley Erin Acosta Esther Adusei Alexandra H. Aguirre Abdulaziz M A H A Akbar Mohammed Solaiman A S Al-Haidar Zina Al-Sahouri Amany Ali Al-Sayyed Ann Marie Alcocer Yousef Alemadi Gregory Charles Alford Kamaria Danielle Allen Michael Joseph Allen Abdullah Ahmed S Alnahdi Nora Melinda Alnasser Ahmed Abdullah A Alothman Nahar Bassam B Alrasheed Abdulaziz B M A Alsaad Mohammed Falih N Alshammari Haidar Rashad Alwaeli Joleen Allayne Amos Alisha Anderson
Brett Patrick Anderson
Chelsey Nel Anderson
Hassan Aoufe
Amal Abdulqadir Arif
Yolanda Guadalupe Ascencio
Heather Ashcroft
Shaun Michael Atkinson
Ting Shuk Au
Nathan Paul Babbitt
Stephanie Janette Bacon
Savanna Skye Bailey

Sara L. Baker Jake Edward Baldwin Brandon Bartholomew Balsino Oian Bao Abigail Angelike Barbera Amy Charlotte Elizabeth Barthell Claire Joy Bauer Kelsey JoAnn Bayer Katherine Frances Beatrice Kathrvn Belle Beck Alice Beckett Jennifer Michelle Behrens Adam Luis Beitia Brigitta Annette Bell Michael Sandro Benassi Brooke Alyssa Bentley Elizabeth Joy Bernal Summer Rene Betzel Douglas Billard Chelsey Bishop Shaina Denise Bitsui Brittney Diane Blady Sheryl Joyce Bodmer Kwyn Matthew Boggs Anais Bon Kevin Michael Bonham Boyann Bea Bonjean Natalie Rvan Boos Brianna Rose Bordasch Zachary Douglas Boucher Alyssa Michelle Bouck Denise Marie Bowen Katherine Elisabeth Bowien Christine Boyes Ethan Phillip Bradford Caitlin Elise Brand Gregory Kogler Breeden Megan Caitlyn Brennan Christopher Carl Brenner Mckele Frost Brewer Jordan Brett Bronowitz Corey Samuel Brown Michael Brunner Amanda Nicole Bubnash Julia Ann Buffkin Katherine Rebecca Burk David A. Cady Matthew Thomas Calcote Morgan Aileen Callahan Peter Thomas Calvillo Rachel Lynn Cardona Logan Ashley Carpenter Jesus Enrique Carrillo Jennifer Casas

Jamie Marie Casebier Aimee Nicole Cash Adriana Cavazos Yuhua Dai Chang Yu-Ying Chao Sasha Rae Charls Alyssa Ann Chauncey Luis Chavez Jan Christian Chavez-Kortlang Jiaye Chen Jun Chen Valerie Justine Chen Yutong Chen Ziwei Cheng Leslie Denise Cherry Jason Lee Chesley Sungman Cho Elizabeth Joy Chung Grace Lorraine Cienfuegos Brittany Mae Clark Penny Ann Clark Rachel Kathleen Clem Christian Schaefer Cline Taylor James Cohan Jose Javier Columbie Austin Scott Cooley Matthew Adam Corbin Krystiana Mana Cornella Ashley Nicole Cox Rvan Edward Covle Tarinda Kay Craglow Daniel Cropper Paige Glenn Crowley Sinead Bridget Cunningham Ningning Dai Andrew John Daliere Thao Phuong Ngoc Dang Annie M. Darlin Jillian Grace Dauscher Talia Lasandra Davis Andrea Nadine De Gooyer Anthony Yoshio De Vito Micaela Cheryl Dean Nicole DeGrazia Alexander Giovanni DeSimone Michael Phillips Dinan Laura Elizabeth Doemel Jack Page Dooley Darren John Dorward Chad Jeffrey Ducharme Michael Mcdonald Durkin Xavier Nathaniel Edgerton Mason Olaf Ellwood Savannah Louise Encizo Eric Arthur Escoto

Megan Ann Esposito Michelle Isamar Estrada Gabriel Liam Evans Arian Rene Farvin Travis John Farwell Nikki Marie Faucett Sergio German Felix Annaleise Katheryn Ferreira Evan Nicholas Fischer Henry William Fleenor Brittany Ann Flynn Alexis Imani Ford Ruth Anne Ford Carly Foreman Hannah Elizabeth Fox Hector Manuel Franco Peter Joseph Franssen II Tyler Austin Freader Katelyn Sue Fredrick Weston Hugh Freeman Brendan F. Fries Brionna Elaine Friis-Pettitt Adam Michael Froke Erik James Furreboe Robert Joseph Gabrych Nicholas Tate Gallegos Kevin Garcia Jamie Gardner Linsey Marie Garwood Andrew James Geenty John Christopher Gennaro Tessa Lynn Geshell Alan Nguyen Giang Katelyn Anne Giel Ido Gilboa Chelsey Ann Gillespie Jaclyn Marie Glass Joshua Ray Glover Abhishek Bhagirathsinh Gohil Ivan Gomez Luis Eduardo Gomez Cody Troy Goodman Glen George Goodman II Rachel Alexandra Gosselin Melissa Rose Gotsch Lucero Del Carmen Granillo Alexandre Richard Gravelle Katie Ray Green Cambria Greer Lindsay Michelle Gregory Darryl Ronald Gregson II Priscilla Areli Guadarrama Allegra Guinan Steven Ronald Haab Amanda Jane Haage Alexandra Elizabeth Haas

Eric Michael Hadder Bethany Hope Hader Lindsey Mae Hahn Lucas Hall Christopher Jordan Halvorson Sean Michael Hannam Derrick I. Hardy Cinthia Haro Peter Francis Harper Kelley Amanda Harris Kristina Kelly Harris Shawn F. Harris Keli Kiku Haselhorst Christopher Thomas Hawes Alicia Nicole Hawley Kelley Kathleen Hefflinger Christina Marie Heistand Kolby Hemmele Matthew Todd Henson Johnny Hernandez Roman Hernandez Samantha Herrada Patrick Michael Herrington Jordan Paul Herzog Lyndsay Ann Hess Skyler Ray Hewitt Bailey Lynne Hewlett Deanna Monae Hill Haley Carol Hinds Thidar Hla Marita Lynne Hoffman Yazhu Hong Erin Kathleen Hopper Rebecca Elizabeth Horton Denver Jacob Houston Joshua David Hutchinson Katelyn Rose Ide Cody James Inglis Cheyenne Nicholl Isaacs Megann Kay Jakubek Zachary David James Shanna Leigh Jansen Matthew Joseph Jasper Ingrid Ann Jelderks Thomas Jenkins Melissa D. Jimenez Breanna Johnson Jennifer Caitlyn Johnson Kyleigh Shaye Johnson Jacob Michael Jones Megan Marie Jones Melissa Kay Jordan Jilma Elsa Joy Channing Logan Judd Janelle Lynn Judson Mario Mike Kalo

Teresa Jane Kapphahn Lisa Marie Kaschmitter Aubrey Kathleen Kashiwagi Ashley Marie Kavanaugh Kaitlyn Ann Keating Alexa Grace Keckeis Macy Malynn Keilman Shaun Kelly Dalton James Kennon Laura Kristen Kent Jillian Diane Kepich Taylor Marie Kershner Miyuki Ketchum Monica Kim Jessica Michelle Gallagher Bethanna Jeanne Koepnick Emily Kate Konowal Leyla Maria Kousari Ashley Danielle Krecek Dvlan Kwitonda Adam Donald Lazaravich Dean Nha Le Ngoc Nguyen Thao Le Zachary David Lekan Huajia Li Jonathan Edward Lipford Alisha Kaur Liyanage Brock Steven Lloyd Alexis Rose Lober Joshua David Locsin Megan Christine Looser Freddy Alejandro Lopez Jordan Hiatt Lowery Bethany Storme Lowrance Holly Ann Lowry Claire Rose Magdaleno Anushriya Mangal Jason Robert Mangas Rachel Christine Manley Zachary Alan Marsh Edie Marie Martin Joslyn Christine Martin Alex Javier Camalich Martinez Judith Martinez Kenneth Henry Martinez Nicholas James Martinez Ricardo D. Martinez Jessica Lynn Mastrobuono Adelina Matatova Anne Elizabeth Mattson Laura Elizabeth Mauger Steven Scott May Krista Nicole Mcdowell Lisa A. Mcguire

Peter Gabriel Mcguire Lindsey Alyce McKay Jenna Elyse Mckenna Daniel Patrick McLaughlin Julianna Medina Christopher Alan Meinhausen Skylar Amelia Melançon Alec Joseph Melger Catherine A. Mercado Hannah Marie Mercier Talor Danielle Migdal Jennifer Chong Mihaljevic Rory John Mikita Daniel Jordan Miller Hillary Marie Miller Magdalen Rose Miller Tatyana Tanee Minafee Ana Maria Miranda Victoria Suzanne Mohrman Krista Lee Moller Thomas Scott Montez Mariah Sheree Montoya Sandra Hratko Moore Nicholas Richard Morello Brittany Eileen Morris Malissa Marie Motylewski Cody Richard Murata Morgan Mary Murray Blake Jared Myers Travis Robert Myers Victoria Leigh Myracle Alexander James Naber Zakieh Merhi Nafeh Kartia Chauntel Nash-Handler Diana Elaine Naylor Jaimie Joy Neil Jessica Amy Nelson Megan Irene Nelson Evan Grant Nicolls Daniel S. Nieto Brian Eric Nilsson Mehrad Ryan Noghrehchi Ceara Morgan O'Brien Arielle Lynne Oliver Mark Jeffery Olson Andrew Dennis Ortiz Christina Angelica Osberg Fred Ostos, Jr. Callen Teeling Pacier Stephen Marcus Pagan Krystal Candace Parkhurst Erica Marie Paulos Toni Maria Pavese Ashley Noel Peatross Brittany Renee Peccia Danielle Amarise Peller

Miranda Nicole Perez Morgan Faith Perez Zakaree Alexander Perez Jolene Petersen Samantha Rochelle Peterson Dung Tien Pham Gary Curtis Phillips Brian Derick Pierce Heather Nicole Pierson Jeffrey Joseph Pisauro Tarisa Renee Poirier-Shelton Adam Michael Polak Kyle Pongos Trent Andrew Potter Reese Allan Pratt Jennifer Presley Price Rebekah Leah Prieto David Douglas Prochazka Rubing Qiang Ying Qiu Tracy Han Quach Mark Wayne Rager Josiah Charles Ramirez Lucas Antonio Ramirez Daisy Arely Lopez Ramos Connor M. Ray Elizabeth Ann Readette Morgan Reddig Michele Louise Redlin Michael D. Reed Evan Carlyle Rees Taylor Danielle Reimann Amber Remley Michelle Dawn Rhude Richard Daniel Rice Breanna Lynn Richardson Anahi Gonzalez Rivera Silvana Celeste Rivera Carly Anne Robertson James Michael Roche Brennan Alec Rohs Miranda Taylor Ross Gabrielle Rae Rossmiller Shawn Michael Rupp Haley Mackenzie Salcido Ariel Yvonne Salo Dora Jasmine Santiago Claire Ann Sarsam Anthony Allen Savoia

Kevin Joseph Schafer Vanessa Ruth Schifeling Lacey Marie Schmitt McKennah Leigh Rhiannon Schroeder Christopher Robert Schubert Rebecca Leonarda Schuller Kourtney Seaton Travis A. Seville Claudia Sharma Kaitlin Rae Sharp Evan Shaw Mark D. Skroch Sydney Drake Smiley Amberly Jo Smith **Emily Joy Smith** Jonathan David Smith Marc Harrison Smith Taylor Katherine Smith Aubria Radae Solares Kimberly Nicole Soukup Michael Lindsey Spohn Colin Tyler Spray Rachael Ann Squires Honi St. Marie-Lloyd Scott C. Staples Justin Mitchell Stewart Kalinn Renee Stewart Sierra Marie Stone Kara Marisa Strand Mackenzie Marie Streich Veronica Strickland Kelli Patricia Sullivan Jason Patrick Sutton Cathlene Marie Swain Emily Jo Swank Gabrielle Pok Sysavath Georganne Eagle Taylor Ventura Teieda Brenna Danielle Ter Laan Ryan Teves Brittany Nicole Thomas Jacy Phelps Thomas Claire Tilton Gracia Tjoadinata Robert W. Tobara Samuel Robert Toombs Adriana Victoria Torres Kiersten Rose Tracy

Ashley Lauren Truax Alyssa Nicole Trudel Katherine Cecilia Tucker Timothy James Tufford Andrew M. Tulumello Susana Rubi Valenzuela Abigail Vargas Jessica Nicole Vasquez Jennifer Marie Veatch Dalton Alan Vigness Andrew Tai Vo Alexis Marquee Wadas Adelbert James Wadsworth Trevor David Waggoner Kevin Glen Walker Kellie Carter Wallace Sharmishtha Wanage Shangxin Wang Zhou Wang Taylor Ann Warren Dylan David Watts Erica Yoon Watts Aaron Joseph Webb Elizabeth Ellen Weser Christopher Michael Wetzel Alexandra Whitmore Zachary Borden Wilhelm Brianne Michelle Wilkinson-Palmer Tammie Lvnn Wilson Jacquelyn Renee Wilt Kevin Jurrian Windhorst Allie Darlene Witt Michael James Wondrash Connor Nicholas Woodruff Wen Wu Xuefei Wu **Brittany Wulfsberg** Catherine Evonne Yang Heewon Yang Wenda Yang Jade Noelani Lee Yonehiro Adrian Marquez Young Bin Yu Ruben Ray Zabala, Jr. Yilin Zhan Siwei Zhang Wenyang Zhao

Matthew A. Zorc

*Cum Laude:* Designates those candidates with a cumulative grade point average of 3.40 - 3.59.

Clayton Richard Beyer

Michael Neil Adcox Andrew Yaw Adiei Jasmine Khan Afridi Jonathan Edward Akley Abdulaziz Salman A A Al Hammadi Mohamed Ali Mohamed Ali Saeed Omar Al Nufaili Hussain Mohammed J A Al-Jaber Brandy Leigh Alarcon Abdulrahman Khalid M Alardhi Carlos Fermin Alcantar Azzam Hamid Y Alfuriah Mona Shabib Alhadheri Andrea Lenore Alley Emilie Josette Iluminada Alonso Abdulaziz Farhan M Alshammari Abdullah Abdulrahman A Alshilash Khalid Abdulrahman A Alshilash Alyssa Fang-I An Charlotte Amanda Anderson Eric Moroni Anderson Matthew Currie Anderson Thomas Gaffner Anderson Matthew Paul Aragon Richard Anthony Arce Kendall Allegra Arrington Tanha Ashraf Katherine M. Atkins Dayne Christopher Austin Veronique Cardenas Back Aaron James Bailey Brittany Nicole Baird Dalton Ray Bajus Shengsheng Bao Nathan Roy Bartosz Victoria Lynn Bateman Jenna Marie Beamer Stephen Michael Beavis Claudia Sughei Becerril Sabrina Anne Beck Adam Abraham Behar Meaghan Verona Behrens Cassandra Justine Belcher Zachary Matthew Bellis Robin Paul Berger II Ashlee Taylor Best

Bradley Carl Bezanson Rimie Bhatia Kendree Brinae Bitter Sarah Marie Blanchard Joseph Blanco Michael Lee Boales Alexis Bojorquez Kyle Robert Bonham Jami Sean Bonifacio Tarrah Elizabeth Bonner Collin Douglas Bonngard Jakob Thomas Bottcher Michele Grace Bowen Shanell Alejandra Boyster Barak Thomas Brakke Marlayna Breza Vangie Shantell Briceno Heather Irene Briggs Jessica Ann Briley Amanda Brown Mathew Phillip Bryan Amanda Joy Bunney Leah Nicole Bunning Matthew Lau Burkhead Rachel Marie Burnett Brian Thomas Burrows Megan Nicole Burtraw Kassandra Marie Busque Michelle Bustamante Monica Jeanne Frances Butler Nicholas Richard Butler Kaitlin Ann Byers Jessica Coral Cabrera Sarai Alejandra Cabrera David Eugene Campbell, Jr. Kendra Shari Canady Tommy Robles Canez Peter M. Cannia Stephanie Nicole Carey Melissa Irene Carlson Zachary Emmanuel Carpenter Marcella Carrillo Beatrias Leticia Casillas Austin James Causey Alix Brittney Centner Gino Alan Ceresia Michael David Chaides Alex Brian Chalcraft Zachary Andrew Charnell Shenyi Chen Xiaoyi Chen Todd C. Child

Kevin Gallardo Christen Nathan H. Coker Jason Leland Coleman Mitchell Cole Corbin Brenna Jennette Corley Adam Robert Cote Lauren Nicole Coultrap Chelsea Nicole Courtney Cindy Lynn Crain Natalie Rosann Crandall Megan Diane Crandell Bianca Nahir Cruz Jennifer Marie Cryderman Juan Manuel Cuevas Allyson Rae Cummings Jo Anna Curcio Cristian Gil Curiel Jennifer Louise Cushman Peng Dai Marcus Arilian Alaric-Kenneth Daley Adam David Damer Dylan Hannah Damman Tri Cao Dang Breeanna Nicole Davila Kristin Dav Andrea Rene Dayton Lakevsha S. DeLeon Cristina Delgado Jim Deng Justin Thomas Deppert Jackson Kemper Dering V Matthew Brandon Desaulniers Jana Elise Devries Sara Dewell Brandon D. Dewitt Caryn Renee Diaz Maryza M. Diaz-Mejia Ellen Marie Diemer Toni Scarlett Dopkowski Miriah Lynn Douglas Cassandra Lynn Dropinski Karly Lyn Duffy Justin Anthony Duprey Ian Alexander Dziuk Roxanna Pauline Easley Grace G. Easter Vicki Louise Eden Megan Elizabeth Edmonds David Matthew Eisel Samar Mahmoud El-Sharkawy Samantha Marie Erickson

Veronica N. Erivez Stephanie Lilian Espinoza Sophia M. Essian Stacey Joanne Etherington Semisi Taufuiaevalu Faasolo Mark E. Falco Megan Alexandra Farris Ashley Jordan Faubion Jack Michael Ferritto Richard Josh Figueroa II Ryan Patrick Finch Rachel Brianne Fisher Ryan David Jacob Flynn Renelde Genevieve Foiles Patrick James Foley Allyson Emily Foulk Tyler Jonathan Fox Thomas John Friga Yitong Fu Caitlin Nichole Gabriel Bryan R. Chavez Garcia Ashlee Ann Gardner Drew Allen Garlock **Brady Brent Garrett** Jaime I. Garza Jessica Marie Gensel Yasmeen James George Alex Nabil Gharfeh Kelsey Marie Gibson Elise M. Gidaro Julie Marie Gilbert Jantzen Gingras Vincent Collins Gittings Mallory Ellen Gleich Emily Anne Glenn Brian Levin Godwin Andres Gomez Mandy Lynn Gonzales Kylee Marie Gonzalez Craig Sloan Gordon Adera Marie Gordy Jacob Martel Gorr Trevor Paul Grayston Jose Ramon Grijalva Stephen Michael Gubrud Raby Oumar Gueve Alexys C. Guzman Brian Austin Hagan Catherine Hahne Lindsey Helen Halfhill Richard Vernon Hamilton, Jr. Timothy Lee Hamilton Matthew John Hammond Joseph Sean Hanson Sarah Katherine Harrison Garrett Davis Hart

Ling He Coleton Duane Heideman Amanda Carol Heim Brittney Nicole Henderson Melissa Ann Henderson Andrew Stephen Hendley Aimee Cook Hennrich Jace Eric Stephen Hensley Lloyd Hewitt Brielle Nicole Hiar Lila R. Hickey Derek Douglas Hill Laurie Anne Hill Angela Marie Hoag Valerie Ann Hoback Kellie Erin Holt Danica Lynn Hoopes Morgan Ann Howery Jingling Hu Yan-Shuo Huang Jennifer Rachael Hudye Paul Joseph Huffman Lauren Elizabeth Hunsinger Kavla Janae Hutchison Jeremy Michael Hutter Federica Interrante Natsuko Irie Mousumi Shapna Islam Jenna Lynn Jacob Ross Allen Jacquez Yahaira Jacquez Hans William Jager Karolina Jaron Joshua John Jenkins Aline Jirka Emily Lynn Johnson Kevin Bryce Johnson Zachary Ryan Johnson Brett Erik Johnston Ashley Nicole Jones Michaela Ann Jones Paul D. Jones Trevor Andrew Jones Mautaz Tareq A Kalakatawi Nitin Karki Jessica Kasten Christopher Thomas Kauffman Shaun Keiser Luke Allen Kelley David Scott Kelly Stephanie Dianne Kerwien Tyler Jesse King Austin Connor Kirkpatrick Thomas Ryan Kitlas Shannon Ann Knoop

Brynn Jaclyn Kolinski Katreena Alexis Konazeski Constantina Ilianna Kondylis Tiffany Kothari Alexis Nicole Krasinski Steven Kreschollek Drake Andreas Kress Annella Lee Krom Christopher John Kuerner Scott Daniel Kusel Alaina Leah Lackaff Kaitlyn Rose Lahman Aaron Matthew Land Yunming Lang Eric Samuel Langerman Buapha Lynn Laophio Neil Alan Large Lindsey R. Larson Christopher Douglas Lawrie Amber Leigh Leaverton Kin Man Lee Mariamonica Lee Myung Sun Lee John Francisco Leones LeRae Leslie Nathan Garrett Lewis Ruiying Li Xinmei Li Mattie Dawn Ligget Kayleen Marie Lilly Joshua Lynn Lindley Daniel Miguel Lomeli Joseph Anthony Looker Bryan David Lopes Rodrigo Lopez Gena Angelique Louque Astrid Ann Lovette Shayna Rayann Lowe Agustin Gomez Lozano, Jr. Samantha Jo Lujan Rajesh Shiv Luke Ladan Lundgren Martha Sue Luse Garrett Todd Luzzi Gustavo Macgrew, Jr. Gavin David Mack Maxwell David Malouff Urhay Wilson Marokeel Lindsey Marie Martens Brittni Mari Martin Katherine Julia Martin Amber Nicole Martinez Kendra Paula Martinez Michelle Martinez Justin Alexander Matthews Melinda Anne McCarthy

Shannon Marnie McClenathan Megan Kathleen McCrea Jerad Elliott McDaniel Jordan Redman McDougald Mark Jacob Mcinnis Ryan Thomas McLeod Brittany Nicole McNurlin Jessica McQueary Michael Patrick Meath II Aaron Nestor Medina Meliza Meraz Daniel Travis Mercer Patrick Ryan Merican Julia Quinn Meriwether Zach Mertens-McConnell Divinity Seleste Mesa Newsha Meyari Kayla Miller Nicolette Elisabeth Miller Samantha Victoria Miola Samantha Ashlev Moffitt Christopher Michael Mohrweis Anda Moisoiu Carrie Marie Moody Cody Allen Moore Fatma Yaseen Moosa Adrian Alberto Morales Ariday Morales Susan Margaret Morales Jesus Daniel Moreno Lisa Patrice Morrison Milana Moshero Jeremy Lee Mossi Sonya Mukherjee Christina Marie Muller Christina Rose Munoz Exel Navarro Itzel Carrillo Nevarez Samantha Ng Kevin T. Ngo Joshua Thien Nguyen Andrew Thomas Nicoll Nicole Olivia Nieto Hamid Mohamed Noor Richard Phillip Norris Steven Frank Nunez Max Kneler Okun Desiree Marie Oldani Tori Ann Olson Derek Michael Ong Daryn Amanda Orr Antonio Figueroa Ortega Tiffany Tresea Ortega Michael Eugene Ortiz II Jason Heng Ou

Mack Jacob Oudin Kourtney Marissa Owen Brittany Lynn Owens Trevor James Pacelli Rebecca M. Pacheco Mario Gerardo Padilla Kvnneth Yuleine Palencia Chris Palmer Danielle Lorraine Palmer Duncan James Palmer Martin John Parisella Kelly Lauren Parker Stephanie Anne Parker Heather Lauren Patterson Kellie J. Payton Zachary Jack Peiffer Jessica Rene Pena Theresa Ann Pena Yvette Perez Katherine Elizabeth Petruszak Kristiana Jane Pflum Devinn William Phillips Terry Michael Pierson Havden Michael Plimmer Eric Kristen Polansky Jenna Jo Pruett Mary Carole Purcell Ryan Stephen Quenneville Maleni Patricia Quimiro Arlene M. Jimenez Ouiroz Otoniel Ruiz Quiroz Earl Jasper Radina Kathryn Nyle Rajcevich Harmanpreet Singh Randhawa Najim Ahmad Rasul Donald Dwight Reese Joshua Paige Burgos Remitio Crisostomo Iha Reveles Melissa M. Reyes Aubrey Courtland Rice Lauren Anne Rice Breanna Nicole Rimbey Alexandrea Lynne Rivera Amber Stephanie Rivera Miyone Hotké Roanhorse Erin Renae Robinson Tiffany Marie Robinson David Rodriguez-Aguila Angela Denise Rogers Michelle Leigh Rollins Denver Joseph Rollinson John F. Rompalo Madison Marie Rothweiler Jessica Leigh Roumas Amy Danielle Roznovak Michelle Lynn Sadlon

Adora Amina Saieed Sara M. Santos Joseph Sawicki Tim Johannes Schaeken Alexander David Schaffer Phillip Allen Schaid Luke William Schaumburg Jessica Ann Schuster Seth Andrew Sebastian Alexis Segovia Riha Paresh Shah Jamie Dawn Sheldon Kayla Marie Shenfeld Kristin Lorraine Shepard Jennifer Siyun Shepperson Kelly P. Sheridan Colleen Melissa Sherod Shima Shiehzadegan John N. Shipman Samantha A. Shotzbarger Arman Singh Sidhu Shane Siebold Spencer Hathaway Simmons Nicole Marie Simpson Angad Singh Karen Michele Smith Rebecca Chelsea Smith Franchesca Nicole Snailum David Soriano Michael Spitzkoff Kyle David Springerley Craig Nelson Standage Jacob Chad Standifird Joshua Ryan Stefanski Katelyn Taylor Steffen Brandon Wolfgang Steiger Kristen Grace Stensrud Meghan Danielle Stetka Jenna Marie Stevens Adam Paul Stewart Benjamin Lamar Stinnett Alexandra Ane Stumer Yaritza Suarez Tyler Cotter Suddarth David Anthony Summitt Haoren Sun Joshua D. Swafford Mark Andrew Swanson Keiana Renae Sweat Tori Alexandra Taft Seetha Malakshmi Talluru Jeniffer Tarroza Dominique Marie Taylor Jerome Derrek Tennille Regan Marie Tewksbury Sean Josh Thompson

Michael Kinyua Thuo Zachary Owen Tighe Valentin Tinta Keanan Mikel Tjelmeland Yousef Toma Tyray Donnell Trigg Kaleigh Brianna Truby Bryan Duc Truong Cheyenne Victoria Ullrich Elizabeth Urias Kristen Margaret Uzelac Samuel Valdivia Clarisa Unique Valenzuela Benjamin Lynn Van Slate Tara Nicole Vandewater Andrea Shailene Vasquez Dulce Angelica Vazquez Stephanie Nathalie Vega Solena Feliz Villegas Samuel Daniel Wagner Kamille Dixie Walker Kevin Michael Walsh

Bo Wang Ludan Wang Chelsea Tria Marie Warren Brent Charles Waters Jessie Danielle Webb Erich Robert Joli Weber Shannon Rae Wedepohl Afton Marie Welker Shelby Welker Cassandra Dawn Weller Bryce Myron Wester Wyatt Dalton Western Mitch T. Wheeler Victoria Lynn Whitaker Christopher Austin White Cody Ray White Stephen Gary White Nicholas Sean Wicksman Keigan Chasney Matisse Wiles Dylan Mckinnon Wilkinson Kelly Marie Williams

Anthony Michael Wilson Sherlene Yolanda Wong Sarah Nicole Wooten Holly Wright Mirelle Nadine Wright Luke Aaron Paul Wyssmann Lan Xiao Yanling Xiao Jin Yang Yuzhong Yao Javier Omar Yepiz **Brittany Danielle Young** Todd Zalewski Joseph B. Zamora Michaela Cecilia Zavala Annabella Suzanne Zennan Wenzheng Zhang Yu Zhang Yuanhao Zhou Nabil Ghazi Zorob Stone Sage Zuber

#### CONFERRING OF BACHELOR DEGREES

## COLLEGE OF HEALTH SOLUTIONS (Established 2012)

KEITH LINDOR, MD Dean & Professor

JULIE LISS, PHD
Associate Dean, Academic Affairs & Professor
Department of Speech & Hearing Science

STEVEN HOOKER, PHD
Associate Dean, Research & Professor
School of Nutrition & Health Promotion

LYNDA RANSDELL, PHD
Associate Dean, Faculty Affairs & Professor
School of Nutrition & Health Promotion

ALISON C. ESSARY, DHSC, PA-C Director of Student Affairs & Associate Professor School for the Science of Health Care Delivery

LINDA VAUGHAN, PHD
Director & Professor
School of Nutrition & Health Promotion

BARBARA AINSWORTH, PHD Associate Director & Regents Professor School of Nutrition & Health Promotion

CAROL JOHNSTON, PHD
Associate Director & Professor
School of Nutrition & Health Promotion

VICTOR TRASTEK, MD
Director & Professor of Practice
School for the Science of Health Care Delivery

NATALIA WILSON, MD
Associate Director & Research Assistant Professor
Academic Program Director, Medical Studies
School for the Science of Health Care Delivery

# NANCY SCHERER, PHD Chair & Professor Department of Speech & Hearing Science

GEORGE RUNGER, PHD
Director, International School of Biomedical Diagnostics
Chair & Professor, Department of Biomedical Informatics

COLLEEN CORDES, PHD
Director & Clinical Associate Professor
Doctor of Behavioral Health Program

#### COLLEGE OF HEALTH SOLUTIONS CONVOCATION

Wednesday, December 16, 2015 9:00 a.m., Wells Fargo Arena ASU Tempe Campus

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

Gonfalon — Ashley Adams
College of Health Solutions' Administration and Faculty

#### PRESENTATION OF COLORS

#### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

"The Star Spangled Banner" — Francis Scott Key Vocals sung by Ms. Vanessa Naghdi, graduate student, Music Theater/Opera Performance

#### WELCOME & GREETINGS

Julie Liss, PhD

#### DEAN'S REMARKS

Keith Lindor, MD

#### KEYNOTE SPEAKER

Susan M. Pepin, MD, President & CEO Virginia G. Piper Charitable Trust

#### COLLEGE OF HEALTH SOLUTIONS' VIDEO MONTAGE

Introduced by Julie Liss, PhD

#### PRESENTATION OF GRADUATES

#### **READERS**

Donna Cataldo, PhD Clinical Associate Professor of Kinesiology

James Wermers, PhD Course Manager, College of Letters & Sciences

Peter A. Lafford, PhD Associate Research Professional, University Technology Office

Helene Ossipov, PhD Associate Professor of French, School of International Letters and Cultures

#### INTRODUCTION OF GRADUATES

DOCTORAL CANDIDATES
Behavioral Health
Speech & Hearing Science
Audiology
Biomedical Informatics
Physical Activity, Nutrition & Wellness
Kinesiology

#### **MASTERS CANDIDATES**

Communication Disorders
Biomedical Informatics
Science of Health Care Delivery
Exercise Science & Health Promotion
Clinical Exercise Physiology
Nutrition
obesity Prevention & Management

#### **BACHELOR CANDIDATES**

Speech & Hearing Science
Nutrition
Health Systems Management
Health Sciences
Medical Laboratory Sciences
Health Education & Health Promotion
Exercise Science & Health Promotion
Kinesiology

#### CLOSING REMARKS

Julie Liss, PhD

#### ALMA MATER - ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

Music and Words by *Ernest Hopkins* and *Miles Dresskell*Vocals sung by Ms. Vanessa Naghdi

#### RECESSIONAL

#### ABOUT THE COLLEGE OF HEALTH SOLUTIONS

Arizona State University established the College of Health Solutions (CHS) in May 2012 as part of its strategic initiative to build a new model for health education. The college has experienced rapid enrollment growth and developed a number of new degree programs to service its students' acute interests for opportunities in health education. The college is a dynamic, growing, inter-professional enterprise bringing together the social and natural sciences, and humanities in the name of health.

The multidisciplinary college includes the School of Nutrition and Health Promotion, School for the Science of Health Care Delivery, International School of Biomedical Diagnostics, Department of Biomedical Informatics, Department of Speech and Hearing Science, Medical Studies program, the Doctor of Behavioral Health program and Executive Education.

The college collaborates with academic units across the university as well as industry and community partners to drive change in health education, research and policy. The College of Health Solutions is developing innovative academic offerings and opportunities for team-based practical experiences to better prepare the next generation of health professionals looking to make a difference in confronting the global health crisis on a variety of fronts. Throughout each unit within the college, students have access to top-tier faculty, research facilities, and connectivity with allied programs committed to improvements in health outcomes and expanding patient access that cannot be found at other universities.

More information can be found at chs.asu.edu.

#### **BACHELOR OF APPLIED SCIENCE**

APPLIED SCIENCE (HEALTH SCIENCES) Brandy Leigh Alarcon Kendell Michael Thomas Andrea Michelle Von Rotz

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

### EXERCISE AND WELLNESS

Jacob Michael Adams Clayton Jordan Albertson Amit Badwal Kaeli Marie Bautista Alicia Marie Beardsley Cara Christina Belt Brittney Diane Blady Ryan David Blehm Megan B. Bonit Sergio Arturo Camacho Taylor Jon Carr Marc Elliott Chaney Jessica Yvonne Colaw Jeremiah Son Dao Mason Chandler Davis Mario Vincent Diaz Dorian B. Ealv Chelsea Michelle Elias Brittany Ann Flynn Lucas Jacob Garcia **Emily Ruth Grout** Danielle Rene Hineman Lexie Anne Hogan Taylor Marie Kershner Brandon Nicholas Krumbach Brian Andrew Lueders Brandon Cole Mathews Collin S. Nevitt Arielle Lynne Oliver Brian David Onisko Tracy Han Quach Reginald Ramon Randle, Jr. Amanda Joyce Rando Gary James Schneider Ruben Serna Jennifer Lee Shaw Grant Eric Simmons, Jr. Andrew J. Siqueiros Jill B. Smith Lucas Robert Snow Ruben Newby Solis Mia Brial Teran Chelsea Mariah Thorne Samuel Valdivia Layne Danbee Woodwick Javier Omar Yepiz

EXERCISE AND WELLNESS (HEALTH PROMOTION) Sierra Kimberly Bowman Peter M. Cannia Olivia Terese De Los Santos Nicole Elizabeth Derminio Rachel Cara Dowell Heather Marie Labenz Morgan Nicole Porter William Joseph Sanchez Bethany Alexandra Schwartz Kristen Grace Stensrud Kellie Carter Wallace Kourtney Nicole Westergard Emily F. Western

### HEALTH SCIENCES (HEALTH POLICY)

Ala Ahmed Abed Ezekiel Paulandrew Bishop Tanner Patrick Brandon Joshua James Cali Micah Paul DeMent Nikki Marie Faucett Ashley Nicole Green Valeria A. Inigo LeRae Leslie Michaela Von McClellan Melissa A. Mitic Katlyn Ann Mohr Morgan Mary Murray Elizabeth Ann Readette Kirstin Rolfes Tianna Marie Szczesniak Nate Andrew Tait Jordon Warren Tate Ashley-Nicole Gamboa Walker Kamille Dixie Walker

#### HEALTH SCIENCES (HEALTHY LIFESTYLES COACHING)

Saredo Abdulgani Ahmed Joleen Allayne Amos Robert Charles Atteberry Natalia M. Bednarska Ericka Avila Brian Viviene Marie Bucsit Ebby Lu Dietrich Ashley Rose Escobedo Robin A. Fields Tashina Sarah Gallo Katherine Grace Garcia Ryan Stephen Hannah Leah Wilson Harbour Tori Lynn Hiatt Angela Marie Hoag Kathryn Ann Hughes Katelyn Rose Ide Jeremy Richard Johnson Emily Kate Konowal Karen Wei Lee Laura Lee Lummer-Sigmon Dana Elizabeth Mantynen Shannon Marnie McClenathan Lauren Gabriele McInnis Danielle Josette Nigro Hana Oh Callen Teeling Pacier Katherine Sue Purnell Angel Quintero Rubab Reza Gabrielle Rae Rossmiller Constanze Ulrike Sikora Nicole Marie Simpson Misipope Soliai Timothy E. Taylor Madilya Rose Thevenot Laura Marie Thornton Keanan Mikel Tjelmeland Lacey Jo Travis Erica Ivonne Varela Crystal Ann Varga Shelby Welker

### HEALTH SCIENCES (PRE-PROFESSIONAL)

Jalaya Amese Alexander Brooke Alyssa Bentley Kimberly Ngoc Dang Michael Shawn Dunn Gurminder S. Gill Melissa Rose Gotsch Yanet Cora Kopnina Dean Nha Le Daniel Richard Mayberry **Dustin Scott Mccafferty** Talor Danielle Migdal Tatyana Tanee Minafee Jamey Adam Moore Damon Justin Nez Samantha Ng Rachel Lauren Pile Alicia Kaye Smith Gabrielle Pok Sysavath Yousef Toma Yuliya Tyelyegina Danielle Marie Van Allen Tara Nicole Vandewater Todd Zalewski

#### KINESIOLOGY

Richard Anthony Arce Abigail Angelike Barbera Jenna Marie Beamer Zachary Allen Cash Aaron Warner Cox Matthew Russell Driskell Richard Josh Figueroa II Emily Rose Fry Tierney Rose Garcia Dixie Lee Grottenthaler Sydney Paige Huffman Joshua David Hutchinson Jacob Mark Inman Jennifer Caitlyn Johnson Jessica Kasten Agustin Gomez Lozano, Jr. Julia Quinn Meriwether Yolanda Claire Meservey Adora Amina Saieed Edward P. Salas Jenna Christine Schoen Amanda Noel Sweig Shannon Rae Wedepohl Danny Wong Sarah Nicole Wooten

#### **NUTRITION (DIETETICS)**

Sarah Elizabeth Alyea
Heather Ashcroft
Erika Kathleen Brown
Samantha Elizabeth Campbell
Cristobal Castro
Jesse Armando Correa
Amanda Lee Dickens
Christy Marie Doherty
Tarah Friedland
Monica Guerrero
Laurie Anne Hill
Mirela Karamehic
Jessica Michelle Gallagher
King

Katie Yennhi La Jessica Lynn Leslie Julia Anderson Long Natalie Paige Lopez Rachel Christine Manley Carole Lee Matadamas Tyson C. Mcallister Abigail Elizabeth McGrath Hannah Marie Metcalf Nicole Michelle Miller Samantha Victoria Miola Carrie Marie Moody Nancy Jean Nunez Max Kneler Okun Almarie Rivera Lisa Michelle Rodriguez Megan Joan Rude Eva Sanchez Kavla Marie Shenfeld Haley Marie Sims Royden Shin Tan Elena Valenzuela Ashley Nicole vanStratum Ashlev L. Vasos-Aust Laura Samantha Veleta Caroline Wilson Stephanie Wing Man Woo Gustavo Padres Zaragoza

NUTRITION (FOOD AND NUTRITION MANAGEMENT) Christy Lynn Calderon

Alejandra Coronado Reiley E. Pankratz NUTRITION

(HUMAN NUTRITION)
Francisca R. Astengo
Christine Naismith Bergene
Catrina Sembrano Carlos

Krystiana Mana Cornella

Hana S. Lodhi
Gavin David Mack
Adelina Matatova
Bryanna Marie Mclean
Nina Novakovic
Oralia Ochoa
Lena Marie Onaka
Sandra Nagui Soliman
Dustin Anthony Wells
Tamara Yusupova

### NUTRITION (NUTRITION COMMUNICATION)

Veronica Michelle De Lira Stacey Joanne Etherington Kylee Marie Gonzalez Dylan Marie Hendricks Lisa Marie Kaschmitter Taylor Michelle Vannortrick

PUBLIC HEALTH
Sarah Elizabeth Spotts

### SPEECH AND HEARING SCIENCE

Alexandra H. Aguirre Laura Elizabeth Doemel Samantha Marie Erickson Carsen Emily Jessup Devon Spencer Morrow Catherine Marie Reeves Ladan Samiei Melissa Soto Emily Williams Jaclyn Suzanne Wright Briane Monique Zambrano

## COLLEGE OF LETTERS AND SCIENCES (Established 2015)

Duane H. Roen, PhD Vice Provost, Polytechnic campus Dean, College of Letters and Sciences Dean, University College

NICHOLAS O. ALOZIE, PHD Faculty Head, Social Science

RICHARD C. BAUER II, PhD Faculty Head, Science, Mathematics, and Social Science

KEVIN H. ELLSWORTH, PhD Faculty Head, Interdisciplinary and Liberal Studies

BARBARA A. LAFFORD, PHD Faculty Head, Languages and Cultures

CHRIS A. MARTIN, PhD Faculty Head, Science and Mathematics

IAN FREDERICK MOULTON, PhD Faculty Head, Interdisciplinary Humanities and Communication

LISA SPANIERMAN, PHD
Faculty Head, Counseling and Counseling Psychology

#### COLLEGE OF LETTERS AND SCIENCES CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 6:30 p.m., Wells Fargo Arena ASU Tempe Campus

#### WELCOME

Ian Frederick Moulton

#### CONVOCATION ADDRESS

Duane H. Roen

#### PRESENTATION OF GRADUATES

Carlos Santos Marie Wallace

#### RECESSIONAL Phoenix Scottish Pipe Band

#### COLLEGE OF LETTERS AND SCIENCES

The College of Letters and Sciences provides students across ASU with the knowledge and skills to comprehend and effectively engage the changing world of the 21st century at local, national and global levels.

We offer graduate and undergraduate degree programs that prepare students for a rapidly changing marketplace, as well as foundational instruction in humanities, social and natural sciences, mathematics, and professional fields. Our exploratory and major and career exploration programs empower students to find a major anywhere at ASU based on their interests, career goals and personality traits. Faculty support knowledge enterprise development by advancing research, clinical and creative activities that promote discovery, innovation and human understanding. The school is guided by the principles of student success, strategic partnerships within the university and the community, and interdisciplinary inquiry.

Theory, creativity and applied learning are integrated as students build entrepreneurial opportunities both inside the university and in their communities. In addition, the school serves the citizens of Arizona by offering a variety of outreach programs that engage people in cultural events and lifelong learning. The school is home to the Center for the Study of Race and Democracy, which serves as a leading interdisciplinary, problem-solving venture committed to engaged scholarship, and information dialogue involving the topics of race and democracy.

#### **BACHELOR OF ARTS**

#### COMMUNICATION

Deisy Gomez Chavarria Oscar Omar Cortes Victoria Mckale Firestone Arnulfo Flores Cameron Nichole Hoffman Justin Cash Kelley Nichele Sherice Mcintyre Kirsten Mercedes Morelli Ashley Loree Paetow Heather Lauren Patterson David Andrew Phelps Tiffany C. Sales Fabiola Adriana Solorio Aarti Venugopal Adriana Ireta Villalon Anastasia Nakkara Weiss

#### **ENGLISH**

Christopher Ryan Broom Josephine Adele Cardinal Kari M. Haahr Nicole Diane Johnson Cara Elizabeth Pencak Timothy James Tufford

#### GENERAL STUDIES

Michael Angel Lazo Sebastian Joseph Sica Lauren E. White Zheng Yan Tyler Westin York

#### HISTORY

Erik Michael Berkebile Mitchell Forrest Grone Morgan Faith Perez Ryan Stephen Quenneville Brian Joseph Raimondi

### INTERDISCIPLINARY STUDIES

Nicholas Arteza Alameida Raquel Andrea Alvarez Christian Raymundo Lira Arrona Sarah Mary Aveni Brittany Nicole Avent Nishu Badwal David James Banen Joseph Douglas Barreras Andrew Pierce Bertenshaw Brandon Alvin Biddle Joshua Kenneth Blair Stephanie Borboa Judith Ann Borders Jennifer Lyn Bouche Denise Marie Bowen Allen Thomas Branch Prayer Branham Kelly Denise Broermann Kristen Danielle Brown Michael Jamie Buckler Joshua Dahl Caldwell Oscar Dario Camou Cabanillas, Jr. Brian Gregory Campbell Michael Christo Campbell Raven Michelle Carey Joseph Anthony Castor III Jonathan Churchwell Carissa Alane Clements Valerie Michelle Clubb Austin Wilburn Coby **Bradley Noble Coffey** Demetris Constantinou Miguel Contreras Matthew Adam Corbin Alina Cordoba Charles Alexander Coryell Augustina Elvira Cuozzo Jasmine Curtis Heather Lin DAmico Vanessa Bethany Davis Aaron Thomas Dusbabek Alon Abraham Elkaiam Lance Edward Ellsworth Rafael Manuel Escamilla Tucker John Esmay Kennan Josiah Espy Juan Pablo Estrada Nadva Adame Farias Dylan Collier Fay Eric Kip Fiorito

Tatianna Flores

Patrick James Foley Auston Lee Forsythe Tyler Jonathan Fox Martin Antonio Galindo Edgar Adrian Garcia Diane Lynne Giunta Russell Scott Glenn Raymond Gomez-Leon Amber Kristine Gourley Kelcey Jane-Margaret Harris Michael Connor Hay Travis Jason Hayner Mikavla Hazen Henke Eric Andrew Hernandez Portia Michelle Hernandez Whitney Daiona Hicks Alex S. Ho Erin Kathleen Hopper Michael Horn Tori Tiana Howarth Tyler James Husgen Earl Dameion Jenkins Aaron Lee Johnson Brett Erik Johnston Michaela Ann Jones Channing Logan Judd Benjamin A. Kahn Amanda Shane Kardos Allan Nozad Karim Shaun Keiser Shelby Ann Keller Andrew Patrick Kells Mkenna Kristine Kettenhofen Kayla Beth Kleimola Shannon Ann Knoop Ka Yuet Lam Nicole A. Latsch Nicholas Branham Leffers Kayleen Marie Lilly Antonio Khriz Longino Janeane Danielle Mancha Catherine Mary Martin Bradley Paul Matney Shay Patrick McConnell Whitney Gwen Mcdonald Rvan Thomas McLeod Ryan Patrick Milliken Christopher Michael Mohrweis Brice Matthew Novak Christie Paige Olivieri Fred Ostos, Jr. Edward Lee Patterson III Mark James Peluso

Christopher Joseph Pratts

Colleen Kathryn Quinn Juan Quinonez, Jr. Stacy Ann Randl Garrett Robert Ranous Wyatt James Richardson Erika Marie Ritchie Timothy Tyler Rodgers Michael Vincent Samplawski Steven Neil Santee Rhoed Trinidad Santiago Tobi Jo Schermuly Taylor Christine Schoshinski Brayton Edward Shebelut James Edward Shockey Nicholas Micheal Siefker Kelsey Spencer Smith Samuel Branin Smith Garrett Dean Sobotka Steven Nicholas Squadere Blake Jeffery Stauffer Eli Tamondong Dominique Marie Taylor Angela Marie Tellez Kiihan Warren Thomas Zachary Owen Tighe Kyle Matthew Tokasey Riccio Mariano Torrez Jessica Roth Tran Rachelle Marie Turner Christopher Travis Wade Richard Brandon Wagoner Claudine Lee Wakefield Ryan Christopher Walker Taylor Merritt Wallis Adrial Cazares Walters Karl R. Wendtland John M. Willard **Brittany Wulfsberg** Xukang Yin Xiaoming Zhang

INTERDISCIPLINARY STUDIES (ORGANIZATIONAL STUDIES) Lorena Garcia Scott Vincent Grissom Amy Jo Hutchison Thomas Jenkins Antonique Darlene Jones Mary Anne Multer

Crystal Lynn Ray

Shelly Sue Yocum

#### LIBERAL STUDIES

Charlotte Amanda Anderson Deniece Nicole Arriaga Christopher Daniel Atilano Isaac Edward Austin Matthew Duane Behnken Holly Andrea Benedict Tierrell L. Brown Stillman David Callison III Christine Louise Carroll Christopher A. Cassata Jason Leland Coleman Jordan Ellington Cook Claire Dawn Crayton Savanah Cummings Andria Nichole De Cino Karla Yvette Flores Emily Marlene Galindo-Elvira Tyler Darren Gayman Benjamin Marquette Goode, Jr. Devon William Graver Hannah Griffiths Erik M. Guerrero Caitlyn Rae Hadan Shaunta Marie Harris Angela Harvey Edward H. Henderson Glendora Jirasek Broc Taylor Johnson

Benjamin Braden King Jacob Francis Lapre Maria Esther Lira Morgan N. Marshall Bryan John Mcdaniel, Jr. Lucas Harrington Mckinney Katherine Anne Messerschmidt Meagan Miles Brad Allen Miller Jose Jesus Miranda Hilary Anne Moore Kevin Thomas Northrup Tammy Michelle Padilla Jacqueline Jean Paduveris John Charles Paulsen John Nguyen Pham Jennifer L. Poynor Mohammed Abdul Rahman Monette Michele Rios John Adam Rodriguez Terrance M. San Juan Afi Tene Smith Theresa Rose Sopko Leslie Miya Sugiyama Stacey Ann Trepanier Tonya Tyus Richard Lee Vanderzanden Laura Ann Weinrich Bradley Lamont Wentzel Christopher Anthony Williamson

Tammie Lynn Wilson Casey Marie Wynant Bryanna Caitlyn Zale

#### ORGANIZATIONAL LEADERSHIP

Isabelle Alvarez Marissa Clare Anderson Jessica Lauren Andrews Karla Jo Armstrong Mauricio Andres Bay Lisa A. Bolden Marquita Tanay Brazil Nicholas Richard Butler Christian Schaefer Cline Adam David Damer Timothy Alexander Dubenko Diana Lynn Goelz Melissa Ann Henderson Emily Katherine Henry Ursula C. Henry Amber Leigh Leaverton Christopher Stephen Loughridge Danielle K. Miller Jennifer Christine Miller Michelle L. Sanders William Harvard Shepherd Veronica Strickland

#### **BACHELOR OF SCIENCE**

### APPLIED BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES

Haidar Rashad Alwaeli Zachary S. Beko Kymri Ellen Bouldin Theodore Donald Erickson Mia Nicole Fernandez Katelyn Sue Fredrick Riley James Greer Michelle Elizabeth Haas Phaedra Anton Henderson Nicole Elizabeth Kulak Christopher Loyd Lee Viktor Lekic Milana Moshero Melissa Sue Paolo Mariah Jacklynn Patton Theodore Quach Xiomara Isabel Rodriguez

Marcos Valenzuela Ericka Pauline Van Marche Sara Nicole Webber Wyatt Dalton Western Brad K. Whitlock Amber M. Wood

APPLIED BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (APPLIED ECOLOGY AND PREVETERINARY MEDICINE)

Heather Irene Briggs Ashleigh Jasmine Jones

APPLIED BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (SECONDARY EDUCATION) Itzel Carrillo Nevarez APPLIED BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (SUSTAINABLE HORTICULTURE) Lauren Deanna Weaver

SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, AND SOCIETY Morgan Sunil Ganase

TECHNICAL
COMMUNICATION
Roxanne Michele Algra
Brandon D. Dewitt
Nora Lynn Elsberry
Linsey Marie Garwood
Sara Ann Hunemuller
Derek Arthur Jones
Christine Denise Kerr
Alex Alan Martinez

Ashley Rae Nelson Helen Marie Paholak Scott C. Staples

## COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES (Established 1953)

PATRICK J. KENNEY, PhD

Dean of the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

FERRAN GARCIA-PICHEL, PhD Dean of Natural Sciences

GEORGE JUSTICE, PHD Dean of Humanities

ELIZABETH WENTZ, PhD Dean of Social Sciences

Nancy Gonzales, PhD Associate Dean of Faculty

KENRO KUSUMI, PHD Associate Dean for Graduate Programs

CHERYL CONRAD, PhD Associate Dean for Facilities

MARTIN WOJCIECHOWSKI, PhD Associate Dean for Research

PAUL LEPORE, PHD
Associate Dean for Student and Academic Programs

TERESA BALES
Assistant Dean for Budget and Financial Services

#### COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 9:00 a.m., Wells Fargo Arena ASU Tempe Campus

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

#### **MASTER OF CEREMONIES**

Paul LePore, PhD Associate Dean for Student and Academic Programs

#### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

The Star Spangled Banner — Francis Scott Key

#### REMARKS

Patrick J. Kenney, PhD
Dean of the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

## INTRODUCTION OF GRADUATES Readers

Barbara Lafford, Professor, School of International Letters and Cultures
Peter Lafford, Associate Research Professional, University Technology Office
Helene Ossipov, Associate Professor, School of International Letters and Cultures
Andrew Ross, Head of Learning Support Services,
School of International Letters and Cultures

#### ALMA MATER - ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

Music and Words by Ernest Hopkins and Miles Dresskell

#### RECESSIONAL

#### COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

Serving as the intellectual heart of this vibrant university, the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences is engaged in redefining what is expected of the well-educated person of the 21st century. Creatively synthesizing teaching, research and scholarship that span the humanities, social sciences and natural sciences, CLAS offers a challenging environment of learning and discovery in which students and faculty aspire to personal achievement and collaborative problem-solving.

The College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, the largest at ASU, is structured to help students identify and focus their dreams and aspirations. The college is in actuality many communities within communities where students meet peers and faculty who share their interests and passions through a rich diversity of schools, departments, majors, programs, institutes, centers, laboratories, clubs and organizations.

Faculty members in the college are committed to providing each of our students with the best education that we can, recognizing that the pace and complexity of the modern world will ask successful citizens and leaders to reinvent themselves time and again. Any institution of higher learning can train a student for a first job. Our goal is to equip our students with knowledge and skills for a lifetime of success. Although we are continually innovating and adapting as a college, the liberal arts remain the best foundation for successful careers and deeply rewarding personal and professional lives.

The College of Liberal Arts and Sciences—Transforming learning, discovery and lives

#### HONOR CORDS

Some of our undergraduate degree candidates wear maroon and/or gold honor cords. These cords designate students who have completed at least 56 resident credit hours at ASU and who have attained the following grade point averages:

Summa Cum Laude = Maroon and Gold cords, 3.80 to 4.0 GPA Magna Cum Laude = Gold cord, 3.60 to 3.79 GPA Cum Laude = Maroon cord, 3.40 to 3.59 GPA

#### **BACHELOR OF ARTS**

### AFRICAN AMERICAN STUDIES

Randy Baffour Kyei Oteng Sherry Lee Toms

#### ANTHROPOLOGY

Laci Kay Ahlquist Bridget Anne Bell Leslie Denise Cherry Brittany Mae Clark Austin Lee Dickman Nicholas Tate Gallegos Sarah Marie Garner Benjamin Younglong Kim Melissa Lee Melinda Anne McCarthy Hillary Marie Miller Kynneth Yuleine Palencia Lucy Rose Parrish Stanley Clayton Patterson III Ashlie Nichole Potter Lindsay Marie Shepard Alyssa Monique Sutton Cathlene Marie Swain Trevor John Whitaker Stephen Gary White

ASIA STUDIES (EAST ASIA) Natalie Anne Mitchell

Elaina Rea Yutze

ASIA STUDIES (SOUTHEAST ASIA) Damien Dominic DeLelles ASIAN LANGUAGES – CHINESE

Andrew John Daliere James Gregory Fish

#### ASIAN LANGUAGES – JAPANESE

Sayer Aaron Austin Shane Grey Condon Bryan David Lopes Taylor Shay Miller

#### BIOCHEMISTY

Brian Thomas Burrows Michael Todd Corbitt Zuena Mushtaq Ashley Nichole Odil Giancarlo Pinilla

#### COMMUNICATION

Emilie Josette Iluminada Alonso Connor Killey Barba Dariss Monea Beale Savannah Lynn Boles Harrison Andrew Brecht Katherine Jean Broyles Emily Louise Campos Logan Ashley Carpenter Perla Janeth Carrillo Sarah Joe Montana Chavez Tiffany Corona-Zazueta Tracy Lynn Crawford Lauren Elizabeth Dydyn Ellisaveth Franco

Amanda Paige Garrey

Lucero Del Carmen Granillo Elisema Heras Salazar Lucero Lara Paul William Liska, Jr. Rachel Ann Macadam Rostand Edmond Mvie Jamie Nicole Nava Hugo Alberto Paredes Nicholas Zachary Robbins Regan B. Rosenberg Brittney Ann Thiede Deanna Christine Townsend Taylor Nicole Trujillo Katherine Dawn Uthe Kristen Margaret Uzelac Susana Rubi Valenzuela Afton Marie Welker Taylor Russell Wildman Jack Wylie Wright

#### EARTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES

Joseph Hayes Acklen Nathaniel Zachary Bohach Angela Michele Couet Kali Marie Heard Tisha Marlene Lance Ashley Lyn Locum Chanelle Amber-Dawn Tilden

#### **ENGLISH**

Rachel Michelle Alm Ryan Christopher Audette Tiffany Marie Bates, Jr. Adam Luis Beitia

Kayla Stone Byars Johanna Christina Byck Melissa Kay Carrick-Lane Michelle Lorraine Crandall Chelsea Jean Denard Katherine Lynn Fink Sandra Jeann Flores Sierra Bailey Frentress Amber Marie Gillespie Curtis Gokcen Ruth Green Elizabeth Rose Grossman Rebecca Elizabeth Horton Lauren Kathleen Jaramillo Winton Chavez Koch Lila Lucile Mayson Blaine Miller Britney Kay O'Donnell Brianna Lynnae ODaniel Katherine Louise Panepento Jeremy David Phillips Lindsay Saint Clair Seeley Donna Joy Sieker

### ENGLISH (CREATIVE WRITING)

Ryan Kristopher Barker Samantha Carol Darnall Xavier Nathaniel Edgerton Linda Rosemary Ishak Joshua Blake Jaffe Noah Daniel Leben Leah E. Newsom Daryn Amanda Orr Mariah Dawn Rose

#### ENGLISH (LINGUISTICS)

Mona Shabib Alhadheri Jennifer Louise Cushman Gabriel Liam Evans Kellie Erin Holt Ofure Edeghonghon Ikharebha Riley Shea Mcinnis Alexandria Songhyun Shin Adrianna C. Smith Taylor Ann Warren

#### **ENGLISH (LITERATURE)**

Dalton Ray Bajus Jake Edward Baldwin Zachary James Bartell Shanell Alejandra Boyster Kristi Rae Butler Rachel Lynn Cardona Zalma Aguirre De La Rosa Jackson Kemper Dering V Logan Evelyn Detienne Melissa Ann Dragone Adera Marie Gordy Allison Renee Haig Megan Ree Harvey Nikita Ariel Hemen Amanda Lynn Jarvis Daniel Cole Jones Elizabeth Kate Joyce Elizabeth Katherine Katsnelson Katie Marie King Divinity Seleste Mesa Tracy Ann Pietrzak Lauren Anne Rice David Garland Rogers Ashley Lynn Rowley Ken M. Shaughnessy Amber Kelsey Slachta Nicholas William Vollbrecht

### FILM (FILM AND MEDIA STUDIES)

Kelsey Marie Asa Inez Filetto Calderon Katelyn Erickson Hector Manuel Franco Catherine Monique Hammons Scott Michael Keplinger Ryan Michael Keyler Cameron Todd Lanier Talon Lucifer Leon Lytrell Chakeem Moffett Trevor James Pacelli Terry Michael Pierson Kelsey Lynn Ramsey Yaritza Suarez Jeremy Roy Brandon Turner Chase Andrew Winniford Kelson James Zell

#### **FRENCH**

Erick Duarte Adriana Hohl Chad Wayne Reid

#### **GEOGRAPHY**

Nicole Marie Denecour

#### GLOBAL HEALTH

Marcos Alberto Baeza Griselda Bautista Claudia Sughei Becerril Summer Rene Betzel Crystal Ashley Carrillo
Anthony Paul Chavarria
Megan Maree Dzurka
Thomas John Friga
Brennan Michael Harms
Paul Joseph Huffman
Merissa Jane Knowles
Moniquea Tiffany Kochalka
James Patrick Northey
Hawa A. Osman
Rebecca M. Pacheco
Theresa Ann Pena
Sara Grace Richards
Kelli Alicia Smith

#### **GLOBAL STUDIES**

Michelle Rae Bickler Taryn Lindsay Davidson Kaitlyn Jessica Fitzgerald Jacob Robert Glans Trevor Paul Grayston Raby Oumar Gueye Kaitlin Marie Hurley Alexander James Naber Tiffany Esther Tal

#### HISTORY

Kalee Elizabeth Anderson Amy Charlotte Elizabeth Barthell Alexander Beau Joseph Behrendt Cody R. Bendix Benjamin D. Bresnahan Leslie Denise Cherry Alix Nicole Clark Stephen Brian Collester Rebecca Elena Courtney Michelle Lorraine Crandall Kyle Joseph Davis Devaughn Anthony James, Sr. Kyle Jeffrey Kasenurm Jonathan Edward Lipford Matthew Todd Maltby Megan Kathleen McCrea Samuel Alexander Miller Ashley Anne Neuman Mark Jeffery Olson Chris Palmer Stephen James Reed Regina Reyes Amber Marie Russell Ashley Angela Scallan Nicholas Clay Sommers Bethany Rae Steffes

Carlos Fernando Tanori, Jr.
Tabetha Lee Tarter-Brodie
Georganne Eagle Taylor
Dustin Michael Waibel
Gail Lyn Walker
Chad Michael Ward
Andrew Paul Wellerritter
Krista Marie Wenzel
Trevor John Whitaker
Allie Darlene Witt
Arthur Leo Woods IV

INTERNATIONAL LETTERS AND CULTURES (CLASSICS) Emma Fleming Payal Narendra Shah

#### JUSTICE STUDIES

John William Bruno, Jr. Zachary Alexander Danis Steven Ronald Haab Vilma Jaku Ruben Alfonso Mendez

MATHEMATICS
Joseph Peter Urbine

#### PHILOSOPHY

Gregory Charles Alford Mackenzie Donald Bly Daniel John Bohdanowicz Arian Rene Farvin Megan Lynn Fitzgerald Daniel Robert Garrison Brenna Renee Goodwin Cody James Inglis Rachel Marjory Klausner Derek Michael Loche Bradley Gerard Reardon Danielle Eleanor Rush

POLITICAL SCIENCE
Abdulaziz Salman A A Al
Hammadi
Hamad Mubarak M A Al
Naimi
Azzam Hamid Y Alfuriah
Sultan Ali A D Alsemaiti

Erik David Axel

Christopher Beckstrand Cody R. Bendix Tommy Robles Canez Kyle Joseph Davis Megan Elizabeth Edmonds Cheseree Yvette Gaston Stephen Christopher Gavin Katelyn Anne Giel Philip Albert Guana Steven Ronald Haab Cody James Inglis Nihal Jaytirth Krishan Pascal M. Kropf Roxanna Pitones Matthew Joseph Podesto Logan Kendall Rhind Christina Rivera Sebastian Alexander Shiflet Franchesca Nicole Snailum Yousuf Yaaqob Sorore Jeffrey M. Sulick, Jr. Bianca Marie Van Deusen David John Watson, Jr. Arthur Leo Woods IV

#### **PSYCHOLOGY**

Miguel Angel Andrade Kendall Allegra Arrington Karishma Baweja Claudia Sughei Becerril Ivette Bolanos Tarrah Elizabeth Bonner John Edward Borst Ahinoam Keren Chavez Sabrina Morales Deck Matthew Robert Diestelmeier Nada Mohamed Elzayyat So Jung Han Katherine Lynn Herring Morgan Ann Howery Whitney Lauren Kanavel Jesse Tyler Kephart Lyndsie Lee Kreiger Yunming Lang Derek Michael Loche Anne Elizabeth Mattson Anda Moisoiu Andrea Karina Molino Amanda Marie Moller Michael James Montgomery Stephanie Anne Parker

Kellie J. Payton Hannah Michelle Price Celenn Tonia Ramsev Jessica Ann Schuster Zaki Naveed Shah Garrett Michael Shipley Ian Michael Shipp Rachel Gale Smith Taylor Katherine Smith Sijbren Paige Sobotka Adam W. Speck Daryl Lee Eduardo Stuteville Keiana Renae Sweat Regan Marie Tewksbury Lauren Samantha Trim Fabiola Villalobos Xuefei Wu Heewon Yang

#### **RELIGIOUS STUDIES**

Joshua David Arminio Melissa Kay Jordan Megan Danaelle Ruzicka Jovetia R. Watson Paschell Wilson

RUSSIAN Catherine A. Mercado

#### **SPANISH**

Mariano Alonso Eric Moroni Anderson Thomas Gaffner Anderson Monica Jeanne Frances Butler Oliver Sesma Caballero Samantha Elizabeth Campbell Ashley Nicole Cox Mauricio Martin Dorado Krista Maria Escobedo Rommel Zurita Guerrero Abigail Suzanne Joyce Jillian Diane Kepich Paola Janeth Ornelas Loya Leah Kirstie MacDonald Natasha Raye Perez Damaris Yamara Ramirez Sasha Cristina Sproge Susana Rubi Valenzuela Maria G. Villicana

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

#### ACTUARIAL SCIENCE Michael Brunner

### AMERICAN INDIAN STUDIES

Sahmie Joshevama Michele Nelson Jana Rae Notah Andrell Lynn Williams

#### ANTHROPOLOGY

Taylor Christine Alcaraz

Viridiana Maria Garcia Shanna Leigh Jansen Jordan Nicole LaGrey Ashlee Elizabeth Marzano-Levan Kelly Ann McGlew Sandra Hratko Moore Stephen Samuel Rogers II Lindsay Leigh Stephens Mitch T. Wheeler

#### APPLIED MATHEMATICS FOR THE LIFE AND SOCIAL SCIENCES

Katelyn Carrieres Jun Chen Juan Jose Rodriguez

#### **BIOCHEMISTRY**

Dylan Patrick Adam Jaran Bradley Adsit Sara Rue Avery Jami Sean Bonifacio Ian Kenneth Borchers Alyssa Renae Bradley Toni Nicole Buono Valerie Justine Chen Casey D. Fleming Weston Hugh Freeman Katrina Michelle Harris Lyndsay Ann Hess Daniel Joshua Hildebrandt II Nhung Ho Victoria Ho Joseph Ishak Chirag Vinay Kapadia Dylan Kwitonda Eddie Kibong Kwon Ngoc Nguyen Thao Le Van Thi Bich Le

Joshua David Locsin Alvaro Enrique Lopez Rodrigo Lopez Jaron David Madsen Shaghayegh Mazoury Katelyn Rene Melton Trinh Ngo Jeffrey Patrick O' Hara James Michael Orr Lauren Elizabeth Riaubia Joseph Robert Ricci Marya Sabah Sabir Trevor Joseph Schofield Trevor James Sears Rhea Paresh Shah Jenica Caroline Smekal Eric Michael Sprute Hallie Rebecca Sussman Mark Andrew Swanson Ian T. Talbot Christopher John Tee Lynn Yen Tram Stacy Vasquez Andrew Tai Vo Son Lam Vo Aaron Joseph Webb Corey Chauncey Wilson Erica Elizabeth Wright

### BIOCHEMISTRY (MEDICINAL CHEMISTRY)

Zina Al-Sahouri
Gage Ryan Barth
Cody Allen Moore
Jason Heng Ou
Alexander David Schaffer
Aaron Samuel Warschausky

#### **BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES**

Monique Rosalina Ambush Crystal Marie Antionette Becker Mckele Frost Brewer Steven Shaquille Chang, Jr. Bianca Nahir Cruz Joshua Stout Davis Deanna Gabriele Driss Shannon Michelle Espinosa Nicholas Sayers Galles Yasmeen James George Kayleigh Nicole Green Edgar Arcadio Guzman-Valenzuela Alexandra Hack Matthew John Hammond Andrew L. Harding Lara Dawne Heard Amber Nichole Henry Heath David Hoffman Shannon Kelly Houlihan Christian Philip Jantze Steffanie Ranita Jordan Michael Kalamchi Rebecca Taylor Lake Stacey Haeeun Lee Ashlee Elizabeth Marzano-Levan Edlin Lizzeth Ruelas Melendez Catherine A. Mercado Benjamin George Mirza Bruno Seraphim Moreira Erin Elizabeth Mulvey Nathaniel Mathias Eugene Munoz Rachelle Lvnn Nash Danielle Amarise Peller Najim Ahmad Rasul Sydnee Kei Rice Breanna Nicole Rimbey Katherine Alyssa Rogge Bryan Clint Romero Jacqueline Rosales Rylee Marie Rose Maria Guadalupe Santos-Andrew Yoshimi Schiefer Michaela Senechal Veronica A. Shipley Colton Stephen Smith Camilia Masoud Soof Craig Nelson Standage Brandon Wolfgang Steiger Emilee Sykes Victoria Elise Tambini Zenan Tao Ruben A. Limon Valenzuela Kyle Anthony Vopalensky

#### BIOLOGY (BIOLOGY AND SOCIETY)

Jessica Marie Maloney Shima Shiehzadegan

#### BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (CONSERVATION BIOLOGY AND ECOLOGY)

Jessica Ann Briley
Connor Westberg Doty
Alexander L. Funk
Lauren M. Gault
Jaron Radius Hudson
Liam Lawrence Martin
Lacey Marie Schmitt
Payal Narendra Shah
Samuel Allen Teegarden
Ashley Rose Van Dien

#### BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (GENETICS, CELL AND DEVELOPMENTAL BIOLOGY)

Lori Ann Adsit Mahamud Abdulgani Ahmed Heston Allred Natalya S. Borakowski Corinna Joy Brown Kiersten Ashlie Coons Melanie Riley Ferrell Brendan F. Fries James M. Goldhardt Alan Gonzalez Danica Lynn Hoopes Chelsea Elizabeth Johnson Brittany Nicole Lehrer Steven Jordan Llewellyn Anushriya Mangal Ryan Steven Maziarz Newsha Meyari Rebecca Loise Monier Daniel Robert Murray Zachary Warren Norris Kelly Lauren Parker Madison Marie Rothweiler Shawn Michael Rupp Jonathan Richard Savage Cheyenne Victoria Ullrich Aubrey Sue Wise Amanda May Wong

#### BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (NEUROBIOLOGY, PHYSIOLOGY AND BEHAVIOR)

Brandon Bartholomew Balsino Shawn Everett Bishop Alexis Marie Blair Alexis Dawn Brustad Brian Thomas Burrows Vanessa Rose Campbell Shelby Joann Grimsley Jennifer Fiorella Guzzardi Linnea Jessalyn Hall Blaiz Stephane Kleinebreil Adrianna Frances Mae Lenz Shana Jasmin Newman Kevin T. Ngo Chelsea Nichole Parsons Susan Terraza Soto Joel Edward Wolsey

#### CHEMISTRY

Yuzhong Yao

#### CHEMISTRY (ENVIRONMENTAL CHEMISTRY)

Zachary Sheppard Crader Buapha Lynn Laophio

#### COMMUNICATION

Jacob Alexander Abbott Chelsea Acosta Andrew Russell Allen Jenna Surf Allton Taylor Zorzopis Arvayo Emily Kate Austin Tatiana Marie Avalos Shehrbano Babar Stephanie Janette Bacon Aaron James Bailey Brennan Christopher Ball Cassandra Justine Belcher Dale Joseph Bennett Christine Boyes Bryan Andrew Broetsky Ian Mark Brotherton Shenise Myra Bryant Christopher Reid Bullock Antoinette Yvonne Burkley Kaitlin Ann Byers Taylor Ann Campbell Alex Christopher Cantor Kristen Elise Carpenter Hannah Nicole Celli Megan Leigh Cesiel Corrin Elise Chammout Kylie Michelle Christman Mona Marie Ventura Cook Kiara Loren Cordaro Omar Alexander Cordova Madeline A. Cordray

James Patrick Cornick Aristeal Craig Ashlee Darrett Elisha Nicole Davis Anthony Yoshio De Vito Curen Asher Devlin Danielle Anne Dornstadter Haley Anne Dreyer Lauren Rebecca Dugan Sasha Esmailian Ramon Alexandro Espino Stephanie Fancher Katelyn Marie Fanelli Celia Catherine Fauque Lori Beth Floer Jason Garrett Franklin Emily Lauren Freedman-Linton Macey Braquel Gardner Amanda Grelock Beth Ann Hanley Adam Harley Kelley Amanda Harris Jennifer Lvnn Heady Brianne Michelle Herring Katrina Heyne Derek Douglas Hill Mckenzie Corren Hulme Megan Rhea Hunter Amy Marie Jamieson Matthew Joseph Jasper Aline Jirka Ryan Michael Knapp Katie Anne Kusch Alaina Leah Lackaff Donald William Leffler Samantha Jean Lopez Lauren R. Lydon Eric James MacDonald Zachary Alan Marsh Christopher Brandan Matinog Carly Radford Mcbride James Edward McDonald III Alyssa Marie Mckillip Evan Tyler Mcmurtrey Jennifer Chong Mihaljevic Taylor Monnig Gabrielle Elaine Montgomery **Austin Taylor Moyers** Andrew Nelson Natalie Oberthier Edward Charles Ochoa Whitney Morgan Olson Samantha Alexandrea Orozco Marcasia Osborn Danika Quinn Osterman

Cherish Raeann Pacheco Lindsey Padgett Heather Marie Pelletier Jolene Petersen Michael David Pieczonka Daniel David Radford David Ramirez Gregorio Ramos Melissa M. Reyes Natalia Robledo Kathryn Robles David Bryan Rogers Nicholas Michael Ryan Jarir Saadoun Katherine Mary Saccocio Kevin Joseph Schafer Leah Blake Shaknitz Kristin Lorraine Shepard Kelly P. Sheridan Shane Siebold Danielle Megan Smith Jessica Marie Smith Wendy Marleene Solorio Andrea Domenica Stanley Scarlett Kimberly Stanley Joseph Ryan Steichen Branden Michael Stiles Kara Marisa Strand Michael W. Sutter Joshua D. Swafford Heather Marie Tabers Jennifer Galina Thorne Baltazar Alberto Valencia Erika Jannelle Vega Dominick Gene Vizzare Jacob C. Walker Desirae Amanda Webster

COMPUTATIONAL MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES

Ka Ho Chow Jason Elliot Eastman Brian Thomas Mascitello Ché Roberto-Christian Ortega Luke Will iam Schaumburg

EARTH AND SPACE EXPLORATION (ASTROPHYSICS)

James Andrew Enos Seth Andrew Sebastian EARTH AND SPACE EXPLORATION (EXPLORATION SYSTEMS DESIGN)

Benjamin Lamar Stinnett

EARTH AND SPACE EXPLORATION (GEOLOGICAL SCIENCES)

Andrew Alexander Bochko Eric Arthur Escoto Bryan Alexander Pereira Kent

#### **ECONOMICS**

Mohammad Abdullah H Al Saif Rahma Salem Mohammed Khalifa Alketbi Andrea Lenore Alley Sarah Aletha Artz Christopher Jon Blystone Mohamed Bockarie Andrew Buckley Booth William Joseph Carreno, Jr. Patrick Michael Carter Rolando Daniel Catano Wei-Chieh Chang Xiaoyi Chen Hien Quang Chu Ronald Wesley Coleman, Jr. Charles Joshuah Crow Darren John Dorward Wendel Matthew Friedl Andrew Thomas Galloway Brittany Nichole Gil Brett James Grover Sean Michael Higgins Anadela Mcbean Hogan Sean Michael Jakobs Ziyi Liang Brian Martini Andrea Christine Mendoza Blake L. Meyer Robert Michael Niess Tiffany Nicole Niess Yvan Mbonyinshuti Nzaramba Mary Carole Purcell Ashutosh Singh Mark James Soto James Austin St. Onge Daniake Thomas Tews Shawn Michael Walters

Brent Michael Welcher

Savannah Ashleigh Wilhelm

Brianne Michelle Wilkinson-Palmer Ao Zhou

FAMILY AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT

Rebecca Louise Alexander Dariss Monea Beale Jennifer Beals Oksana Beatty Stephen Michael Beavis Brigitta Annette Bell Katherine Elisabeth Bowien Elizabeth Kristen Boyce Emily LaVon Brems Megan Brittany Brooks Cassidy Brown Shannon Nicole Buhr Narayana Carey Kara Michelle Caricato-Michalke Audra Victoria Caylor Trisha Christison Alexandra Contreras Chelsea Nicole Courtney Amie Rae Croft Maria Librada Cruz Jo Anna Curcio Devyn Hanson Davis Kendra Rae Decker Sara Elyse Desantiago Taryn Dawn Elyse Doane Alexandra Mary Dunevant Vicki Louise Eden Christie Marie Forster Katherine Jean Frohnapfel Melissa A. Garcia Jecinda Anjelica Gonzalez Haley Elizabeth Haas Edward Steven Hamre Kelsey Ann Harding Joshua Harris Mary-Louise Hayes Amanda Carol Heim Christina Marie Heistand Samantha Jeanne Howald Caitlin May Humphryes Hannah Jenkins Aubrey Kathleen Kashiwagi Shandi Lynn Keck Jessica Jena Kemp Kristina Megan Knust Kelly Nicole Lee Lauren Lee Lembeck Julia Doran Mann Kendra Paula Martinez

Serenity Bianca Martinez Brittany Nicole McNurlin Ashley Elizabeth Mendez Danielle Nicole Moore Jaime Brijido Morado Carolina Ponce Lindsay Rheann Price Rebekah Leah Prieto Karissa Page Qualey Hannah Marie Ralls Chynna Chanel Randle Colby Ryan Rios Marlee Ann Roberts Jayla Leigh Robtov Joana Rocha Jymie Rose Hannah Leah Roth Julie Renee Rourke Noemi D. Santiago Alexandra Christine Seamans Alvssa Nicole Simon-Johnson Jessica Marie Smith Kaitlin Racheal Smith Mackenzie Abigail Stern Kelsea Marie Stevason Alexandria Martinique Sweatt Sara Caitlin Taylor Laura Ann Tovella Madison Denae Turcu Sara Anne Turner Shaniene Renee Turner Andrea Shailene Vasquez Jennifer Marie Veatch Holly Kaylene Wagner Thomas Brent Wearp Tara Shannon Whaley Michael Joseph Whitworth Karyssa Li Wilhelm Meredith Michele Wilson Kristie Dawn Yingling Karen Norene Zeh

#### **GEOGRAPHY**

Michael Lee Boales John B. Bonifas Rachel Marie Burnett Barry Christopher Charters II Sean Edward Foyle Emily Kaba Jeffrey Todd Majka Nicole Ashley Marrero Brendan Douglas Mcrae Frank Zachary Shulman GEOGRAPHY (URBAN STUDIES)

Maria Lourdes Alvarez

#### JUSTICE STUDIES

Christopher Allan Bertram Mackenzie Bolger Crystalann L. Carle Mackenzie Raye Carver Maya Star Cook Brandon Christopher Davidson Kevin Garcia Amanda Lee Guertin Christopher Thomas Kauffman Kevin Matthew Levine Nicholas Andre Lyskin Jaime Elizabeth Marchiony Daniel Patrick McLaughlin Rory John Mikita Steven Frank Nunez Kacey Michelle Schenk Cody James Smith Samantha Jo Vega Gideon Shane Wagner

#### MATHEMATICS

Chelsey Nel Anderson Kimberly Justine Davis Talia Lasandra Davis Octavio Flores Lucas Hall Ashley Renee Layton Sara Victoria Lucas Gustavo Jeremy Ramirez Travis Wayne Robbins Joshua Keith Rushing Gerardo Sanchez Jonathan David Woodbury Dalton James Worsnup Jianwen Zhang

MATHEMATICS (SECONDARY EDUCATION) Krystal Dawn Yeager

### MATHEMATICS (STATISTICS)

James Cadena, Jr. Qiaochu Chen JoBeth Maegan Greene Amy Danielle Roznovak Qihong Shen Siwei Zhang

#### MICROBIOLOGY

Gerek L. Burford Carlos Christian Courtney Jessica Leah Dery Megan Alexandra Farris Emmanouel Fattahi Amber Lee Fifield Bethany Hope Hader Zuena Mushtaq Steven Tyler Ohnmacht Xochitl Spoerer Jenessa Lee Vandenberg

MICROBIOLOGY (BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES) Daniel S. Nieto

MOLECULAR BIOSCIENCES AND BIOTECHNOLOGY

Rebekah Marie Dickey

Kyle Michael Dietriech Samar Mahmoud El-Sharkawy Marissa Willa Kaufman Sarah Elizabeth Leahy Afroza Nahid Edgar Daniel Pedraza Brittany Elizabeth Retallack

#### PHYSICS

Austin James Causey
James Allen Cornelison
Jacob Morris Elledge
Matthew Ryan Hellman
Robert Blake Jones
Shuaiyan Kang, Jr.
Emma Leeseberg
Daniel Brockie Martin
Matthew Martinez
Michael Eldon Miklos
Will Graham Nobles
Cody James Wolfe
Yujie Wu

#### POLITICAL SCIENCE

Lutfieh Rose Abunada Robert Craig Baird Adam Joseph Becker Adam Abraham Behar Robert Joseph Bensh Brooke Allyn Bonds

Kyle Robert Bonham David Eugene Campbell, Jr. Jennifer Ashley Carey Nathan H. Coker Kailee Elizabeth Suharti Cordell Madeline A. Cordray Mason Rhett Crandell Katlyn Marie Dulles Leticia Elisea Erik James Furreboe Elise M. Gidaro Anthony Gerard Greco JoBeth Maegan Greene Anthony John Gurule Parker Robert Happ Samantha Hayes George James Hedden George F. Hoffman Austin James Jack Jaclvn Ann Javurek Joshua John Jenkins Jayson Louie Johnsin Stephen Larry Kaupang III Drake Andreas Kress John Francisco Leones Joshua Lynn Lindley Brian Lohsl Sean Patrick Magruder Michael Mcgroarty, Jr. Leticia Marie Mendoza Michael Thomas Murphy Anthony R. Ortale Emily Alyssa Parry Keren Patterson Eric Kristen Polansky Gregory Lee Rains, Jr. Harmanpreet Singh Randhawa Halil Razic Evan Rommell Rock Brennan Alec Rohs Mark Thomas Samuelsen Jason Thomas Sander Anthony Ray Schmerling Toni Adeana Seumptewa Zachary N. Shockman Tesla Marie Stone Samuel Bryant Tonascia Afton Trail Nicole Marie Vacchiani Andrea Shailene Vasquez Michael Lee White Justin J. Williams Senbi Merr Edo Wilson Connor Nicholas Woodruff

Nicole Christine Adams Tanha Ashraf Ashlev Elizabeth Baker Udit Bakshi Blake Alise Beams Katherine Frances Beatrice Lauren Benecke Katherine Elisabeth Bowien Coulter James Bryant Leah Nicole Bunning Michelle Elyse Cabirac Alyssa Ann Chauncey Alisha Marie Clause Megan Diane Crandell Paige Glenn Crowley Andrew Joseph D'Andrea Jeffrey S. Dauscha Alexis Adele Edrington Erik James Furreboe Viridiana Maria Garcia Katie Marie Glauner Brenna Renee Goodwin Sarina Jean Gravel Danielle Kay Green Liane Marie Hall Joshua Harris Lyndsay Ann Hess Heather Leigh Hochsprung Diane Georgina Jara James Robert Jarynowski Matthew Charles Johnson Lindsey R. Larson Laura Elizabeth Mauger Nicole Carrington McDaniel Montana Morgan Mills Exel Navarro Aubrey Ann Nelson Jessica Amy Nelson Alison Leigh Parker Danielle Amarise Peller Trishauna Shante Pollard Samantha Brette Redmon Kristine Claire Ortiz Regalado Kevin Raed Sahawneh Dina Shrestha Brianna May Wang Stephanie Christian Weber Hunter Robert White Alexandra Whitmore Katie Madison Wingate Connor Nicholas Woodruff Joy Margaret Zimmerman

PSYCHOLOGY

PSYCHOLOGY (PSYCHOLOGICAL SCIENCE)

Tayler Dean Gallagher Ember Shaa Rusco

Jennifer Nicole Acosta

#### SOCIOLOGY

Sandra Louise Adams Gabriel D. Adolphe Yolanda Guadalupe Ascencio Sarah Marie Baker Melissa Beecher Elizabeth Jov Bernal Curtis Xavier Bouyer Meredith Lindsey Bristol Psalmbrea Denel Brogdon Jordan Marcus Brown Sasha Rae Charls Stephanie C. Cox Holly Rochelle Dana Daniela Livier Davila Charmaine Indeira Dawson Lakeysha S. DeLeon Miriah Lynn Douglas Christina Marie Driscoll Lisett Duarte Danielle Nichole Feagley Gabrielle Renae Felix Morgan Fitterer Danielle Jessica Frederick Salvador Aaron Galvan Roberto Gama, Jr. Brie Desmond George Caitlyn Mary Giamarino **Emily Anne Glenn** Andres Gomez Michael Christopher Stephen James Goodman Melinda Maris Gottschalk Cambria Greer Jennifer Lee Griggs Stephanie M. Guidubaldi Cristina Faye Hatler Kimberly Michelle Herrin-Morales Rebecca Elizabeth Horton Haley Huettl Richard Scott Jano, Jr. Melissa D. Jimenez Chanelle Marie Johnson Sangnam Kim Bethanna Jeanne Koepnick Lindsay Elizabeth LaMantia Brian Lee

Savon Lloyd-Goodman Andrea Renee Lopez Kristin Michele Louthan Morgan Ashley Mccann Melinda Anne McCarthy Alec Joseph Melger Dante Armand Alex Mendoza Bernardino Montiel, Jr. Amy Marie Moon Susan Margaret Morales Taylor Munn Lielle Cynthia Nathan Jeffrey Patrick O' Hara Kyle Olson
Toni Maria Pavese
Nadine Rachel Quinn
Joseph Charles Rooker, Jr.
Lindsay Ripley Rothman
Jesse Lee Rowell III
Haley Mackenzie Salcido
Raymundo Sanchez II
Evan Shaw
Colleen Melissa Sherod
Christopher Patrick Smith
Angelina M. Solis
Audrey Michelle Stanley

Christopher Todd Stidham Sierra Marie Stone Jeniffer Tarroza Haley M. Tonn Hector Manuel Vega Carl Landon Ventsam Derek M. Vigil Mitchell Walter Wiewel Catherine Deanna Williamson Beau Brentnall Wilson Edina Yslava Sara Nicole Zaccari

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN PLANNING

URBAN PLANNING
Mohamed Ali Mohamed Ali
Saeed Omar Al Nufaili
Mohamed Mansoor Ali
Eidha Alameri
Saleh Hasan Saleh Abdulla
Albreiki
Pamela Armenta
Keyu Chen
Matthew Brandon Desaulniers
Cierra Antoinette Edwards

Adam Michael Froke Dylan James Funkner Stephen Michael Gubrud Ian David Heald Aimee Cook Hennrich Joseph P. Kueth John Francisco Leones Gentry Candra Nissen Justin Ryan Peterson Shane Dillon Plantier Justin Riess Poley Tara Marie Rednick Haoren Sun Sean Josh Thompson Ozgur Servet Turkmen Brayan Hernan Vesga Jorge Villasenor Cassidy Taylor Welch Cody Ray White Kyle Christian York

## COLLEGE OF NURSING AND HEALTH INNOVATION (Established 1957)

TERI PIPE, PhD, RN Dean and Professor

DAVID W. COON, PhD
Associate Vice Provost for Research Initiatives, Support & Engagement

CRAIG THATCHER, DVM, MS, PHD, DIPLOMATE ACVN Senior Associate Dean

EVELYN L. CESAROTTI, PhD, RN, FNP-BC, FAANP Associate Dean for Operations

KATHERINE KENNY, DNP, RN, ANP-BC, FAANP, FAAN Associate Dean for Academic Affairs

GLEN R. NELSON, PHD Associate Dean for Business & Strategic Finance

ELIZABETH REIFSNIDER, PHD, RN, WHNP, PHCNS-BC, FAAN Associate Dean for Research

Brenda C. Morris, EdD, RN, CNE Assistant Dean

### COLLEGE OF NURSING AND HEALTH INNOVATION CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 10:00 a.m., Phoenix Convention Center

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

#### PROCESSIONAL MUSIC

Phoenix Scottish Pipe Band

#### **FACULTY MARSHAL**

Susan Thompson, RN, DNP, NP-C Clinical Assistant Professor

#### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

The Star Spangled Banner — Francis Scott Key

#### WELCOME

Teri Pipe, Dean

#### PRESENTATION OF GRADUATES

#### DOCTOR OF PHILOSOPHY

PhD Program – Bronwynne Evans, Director

#### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Clinical Research Management Program – Cris Wells, Director Healthcare Innovation – Cathy Lalley, Director

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Traditional Pre-licensure Clinical Nursing Program – Kimberly Vana, Director RN-BSN Program – Diann Muzyka, Director Post-Baccalaureate Clinical Nursing Program – Kimberly Vana, Director

#### CLOSING REMARKS

#### RECESSIONAL

#### **COLLEGE OF NURSING & HEALTH INNOVATION**

The growth of ASU's College of Nursing & Health Innovation reflects our desire to do more, serve more and sustain innovation. Our mission drives us to offer the highest quality academic, research and clinical practice programs so that we can produce the next generation of evidence-based health professionals who will excel as clinicians, teachers, health advocates and researchers.

Just as our research and teaching extend beyond our classroom walls, our vision of care and improved health outcomes reaches to local and global communities through our focus on the Triple Aim: improved quality of patient care, increased access to care, and reduced health care costs. We make this real in a number of different ways.

The challenges that permeate our health care system require innovative solutions that will positively impact patients and entire systems, locally and globally. Our curriculum and clinical experiences expose students to different types of delivery systems, equipping them with the tools and knowledge that will unleash their innovative thinking from day one. Interprofessionalism guides us as we build programs and curriculum to meet the needs of future health professionals. Our graduate and undergraduate programs continue to expand with a focus on program design and delivery that prepares graduates to work collaboratively within complex and dynamic patient care and health delivery systems.

While our programs encourage creativity and exploration, we place a premium on delivery. Whether through the college's research centers, where nationally recognized research leaders are impacting health agendas, or through our funded research collaborations and the community partnerships they support, our students, faculty and staff are making a difference on a broad scale.

Our online programs continue to expand access to the highest quality education as we focus on adopting new and better instructional tools while ensuring the rigor and quality that characterize the reputation of our programs. Through our partnership with the Arizona State Board of Nursing, our simulation center provides students with the skills needed to successfully transition to clinical environments. Our nurseled clinic is one of more than 700 clinical sites where students gain valuable real-world experience.

As you graduate and embark on the next part of your journey, it is important to be mindful of the mentors, friends, family and loved ones who helped in reaching this significant milestone. We want to encourage our alumni to stay connected to the college, watch our developments, and participate in our activities and new programs. You -- our graduates -- can make a difference in the lives of students who follow in your path.

#### ABOUT THE PhD PROGRAM

Program Director: Bronwynne Evans, PhD, RN, FNGNA, ANEF, FAAN

The PhD Program in Nursing and Health Innovation, one of only four interdisciplinary programs in nursing in the country, provides an academic environment that fosters scholarship, critical thinking, and creativity. Scholars who wish to develop advanced leadership skills in innovation, research, education, health care delivery, and policy issues can learn to generate and apply knowledge across practice settings.

## ABOUT THE DOCTOR OF NURSING PRACTICE PROGRAM Program Director: Donna Velasquez, PhD, RN, FNP-BC, FAANP

The Doctor of Nursing Practice (DNP) degree was established at Arizona State University in 2008. The Doctor of Nursing Practice degree is a practice-focused degree that prepares graduates to practice at the most advanced level of nursing. This program prepares nurse practitioners and nurse leaders to positively impact health outcomes at the individual and organizational level.

## ABOUT THE MASTER OF SCIENCE – NURSE EDUCATOR PROGRAM Program Director: Pauline Komnenich, PhD, RN

ASU remains on the cutting edge in preparing nurse educators for 21st century nursing education through its innovative program. The MS, Nurse Educator (NED) concentration at the College of Nursing and Health Innovation is a pathway designed to prepare the new and experienced nurse to meet demands of the changing health care environment.

## ABOUT THE MASTER OF SCIENCE, CLINICAL RESEARCH MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

Program Director: Cris Wells, EdD, MBA, CCRP

The Master of Science in Clinical Research Management (CRM) degree program prepares students to take the next step in their clinical research career by focusing their studies in the elements of leadership within the research industry. The CRM program is focused on management and leadership development in the pharmaceutical, medical device, research site, research institute, academic medical center, hospital, medical office, or other clinical research or drug development industry.

## ABOUT THE HEALTHCARE INNOVATION PROGRAM Program Director: Cathy Lalley, PhD, MHI, RN

The Master of Healthcare Innovation degree program (MHI) is an interdisciplinary degree designed to prepare students to design, implement and lead transformation in health care. Students in this fully online program come from a wide variety of professions including health sciences, architecture, nutrition, exercise, engineering, business administration, journalism, the humanities, all with an interest in leading innovation in health and health care. Students search for and implement sustainable solutions for today's health care issues with an eye to the future within an interdisciplinary environment.

## ABOUT THE BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN NURSING PROGRAM Program Director: Kimberly Vana, DNP, RN, FNP-BC, FNP-C

The Bachelor of Science in Nursing (BSN) degree prepares beginning professional nurses who possess the theoretical foundation and the clinical competence to function in various health care settings. Graduates of ASU's nursing degree programs are prepared to respond to the vast and changing health care needs of individuals and communities. The Traditional and Year-Round Pre-licensure Nursing Programs are 8-semester programs, in which students advance to the upper-division clinical nursing program for their final four semesters. The Post-Baccalaureate Clinical Nursing Program (PBCNP) is available to students who have earned a Bachelor's degree in another discipline but desire to have a BSN degree.

#### ABOUT THE RN-BSN PROGRAM

Program Director: Diann Muzyka, PhD, RN

The online RN-BSN program builds on the knowledge and skills the student learned in their associate degree or diploma program, especially in the areas of evidence based practice, leadership and management, and community/public health. The interactive course assignments enhance the student's written and verbal communication skills, clinical reasoning skills, teamwork, and information technology skills. Students will integrate new knowledge into their nursing practice.

#### ABOUT THE CONCURRENT ENROLLMENT PROGRAM

Program Director: Diann Muzyka, PhD, RN

The Concurrent Enrollment Program (CEP) is designed for qualified nursing students who are interested in earning their BSN degree from ASU while simultaneously pursing their Associate of Applied Science (AAS) in Nursing degree through a participating community college. The CEP is a rigorous program with a plan of study that enables students to build on the knowledge and skills learned in the AAS in nursing program.

## ABOUT THE AMERICAN INDIAN STUDENTS UNITED FOR NURSING (ASUN) PROJECT

Program Manager: Stephen Livingston, BES

The ASUN Project is a grant funded through the Indian Health Service to recruit and retain undergraduate American Indian/Alaskan Native nursing students at Arizona State University. The ASUN Project started its 25th year the fall of 2014, and is a competitive national grant that ASU has been awarded since the grant's inception in 1990. The ASU College of Nursing and Health Innovation is currently one of only four schools nationally to be awarded this grant.

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN NURSING

Kathryn Ysobelle Abaya Jodi M. Abruzzese William Alcock Aline Amisi Alyssa Fang-I An Alyssa Ann Andersen Matthew Currie Anderson Michelle Rae Angeles Aislinn Aquino Arzaga Hailey Irene Atchison Meaghan Verona Behrens Justin Markel Belford Sarah Marie Blanchard Emily Kathryne Blau Heidi Ann Blechner Zachary Ryan Boisselle Boyann Bea Bonjean Jamie Booth

Alyssa Michelle Bouck Michele Grace Bowen Brandon Dean Boyer Megan Caitlyn Brennan Kelsey Joelle Brice Brooke C. Brimhall Katherine Marie Brown Tamara Kristine Brown Elisabeth Ashley Bryan Heather Rose Bryant Julia Ann Buffkin Katherine Rebecca Burk Christopher Brian Burleson Breann Rae Butler Meghan Ashley Cabello Gia Christine Caccavale Shelby Ann Canino Heather D. Carrico Madison Ann Marie Carrillo Kristina Ann Castillo Gwendolyn Charlee Amanda Marie Clark Bernadette Candace Clark Penny Ann Clark Jessie Alicia Cordova Traci Cowles Danielle Elizabeth Crosser Micaela Raine Croy Katelyn Sprague Cullimore Tarah Given Daneker Thao Phuong Ngoc Dang Erica Lynn Davern Wendi Anne Davis Tatem Day Stephanie De Reza Nicole DeGrazia Kay Deluca Elizabeth Rose Deming Joanna Dentz Caryn Renee Diaz Michelle Nicole DiTallo Tammy Renee Dominguez Kristin L. Drake Alyssa Lynn Dukes Jessica Lynn Duncan Alexandra Mary Dunevant Teresa Michelle Duzy Rhiannon Terese Dysart Veronica N. Erivez Angela Rosalinda Espinoza Katlyn Elizabeth Evans Tina Ferriero Veronica Feruglio Jessica Marie Flores Alexis Imani Ford Christina Spencer Fosnot Phoebe Claire Frasca Noelia M. Gardner Joshua Donn Geibe Tessa Lynn Geshell April Tiffany Goldman Michelle Lyn Grams Bernadette Rosemary Gray Jean Louise Green Marissa L. Gregory

Amy Joanna Groark Marisa Elizabeth Gumber Brianna Dawn Guthrie Ashley Lynn Hall Kelli C. Hammonds Meredith Angelee Hardt Gloria Christine Harper Mykaila Corrine Hartman Katie Marie Haskell Suzette Hathcock Rochelle Ann Hauge Sidney Aaron Hernandez Sophia Marie Jackson Ingrid Ann Jelderks Jacqueline Jensen Rachel Marie Jewell Elaine Elizabeth Jewett Sally Albina Kear Stephanie Dianne Kerwien Bethany Marie Konchan Constantina Ilianna Kondylis Austin Thomas Kopas Stephanie Ann Kopel Tiffany Kothari Leyla Maria Kousari Ashley Danielle Krecek Victoria Marlene Krouse Gretchen Elizabeth Kurtz Steven Todd Langley Donna Jean Large Tracie Michelle Layman Cheryl Lynn Lindsay Suzanne Marie Lindsley Christopher Charles Lish Ladan Lundgren Shavna Nicole Luvisi Enedina Madrigal Maria De Madrigal Claire Rose Magdaleno Jahaira Yesenia Mancinas Tara Marie Marsengill Edie Marie Martin Cindy Martinez Michelle Martinez Stephanie Wallingford Marx Jessica Lvnn Mastrobuono Malea Nicole McFarland Melanie Elizabeth Mcgrath Angela Ruth Mckenzie Kayla Mckenna Meyers Sharris Sue Middleton Karisa Lynn Mitchell Mariah Sheree Montoya Samantha Kristine Moreno Victoria Leigh Myracle Samantha Marie Nadres

Kelley Elizabeth Nero Daniel Cody O'Loughlin Melissa Lindsay Pachak Kellie Padilla Debbie Marie Page Christina Lee Pangle Lisa Marie Parker Brittany Renee Peccia Valeri Percival Micaela R. Prevatke Kristy Elisa Rader Kathryn Nyle Rajcevich Gilbert Padilla Ramos, Jr. Shannon Marie Rand Lee Daniel Reeves-Blurton Jennifer Young Reynolds Breanna Lynn Richardson Carly Anne Robertson Joshua Paul Rogers Mariana Christina Rogers Ryan April Ruiz Megan Dean Sandstrom Irma Leticia Santamaria Sara M. Santos Syed M. Saqib Dana Andrea Saulny Alexa Danielle Scafaria Kristin Michelle Schmidt Weston W. Scott James Francis Seiler III Benjamin Craig Seleen Megan Nichol Senftleben Kaitlin Rae Sharp Susan M. Shepherd Virginia Margaret Lindberg Sherbeck Lauren Elizabeth Shrake Erica Monique Sipe Lydia Smith Weslynne Sue Smith Rachael Ann Squires Carissa Nicole Stanton Camilla Strebel Cassandra Ann Stys Katherine Ann Sullivan Stephanie Leigh Swain Ashly Suzanne Thomas Jacy Phelps Thomas Lindsey Nicole Tow Morgan Tully Gracie Valenzuela Jenny Lynne Vargas Jennifer Marie Veatch Thuy-Hong Thi Vu-Bishop Alexis Marquee Wadas Amy E. Wamsley

Sharmishtha Wanage Brooke Marie Webb Kristin Colleen Weston Jacob Eli Gene White Karl Benjamin Wick Amanda C. Wiechman Lacey K. Wilkins Jennifer Anne Williams Carly Rose Windschitl Richard Edward Woodell Demetrius J. Wyrick Vera Francesca Yumul Chelsea N. Zane Nichole Maureen Zehendner Christopher Bryan Zufall

## COLLEGE OF PUBLIC SERVICE & COMMUNITY SOLUTIONS (Established 1979)

JONATHAN GS KOPPELL, PhD
Dean

KEVIN DESOUZA, PHD Associate Dean for Research

CYNTHIA LIETZ, PhD Associate Dean, Academic Affairs

Dana Newell, MA Assistant Dean

KATHLEEN ANDERECK, PHD
Director of Curricular Initiatives
Director, School of Community Resources & Development

MICHELLE MOHR CARNEY, PHD Director, School of Social Work

KAREN MOSSBERGER, PHD Director, School of Public Affairs

CASSIA SPOHN, PhD
Director, School of Criminology & Criminal Justice

EDWIN GONZALEZ-SANTIN, PhD School of Social Work

### COLLEGE OF PUBLIC SERVICE & COMMUNITY SOLUTIONS CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 6:30 p.m., Comerica Theatre Downtown Phoenix

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

"Pomp and Circumstance" — Sir Edward Elgar Sonoran Brass Quintet

> FLAG PRESENTATION ASU Air Force ROTC

#### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

"The Star Spangled Banner" — Francis Scott Key Performed by Priority Male

#### STUDENT AWARDEES

Brenna Bean School of Community Resources & Development

Priscilla Guadarrama School of Criminology & Criminal Justice

> Leonor Camarena School of Public Affairs

Mocha De Los Santos School of Social Work

#### PRESENTATION OF GRADUATES

Alma Mater — Arizona State University
Music and Words by Ernest Hopkins and Miles Dresskell

#### RECESSIONAL

#### COLLEGE OF PUBLIC SERVICE & COMMUNITY SOLUTIONS

The College of Public Service & Community Solutions is made up of four schools and mulitple research centers—all with a shared goal of advancing research and discovery of public value, and furthering the economic, social, cultural and overall health of the communities that we serve.

Our degree programs cover the spectrum of public service, including public policy, social work, criminology and criminal justice, nonprofit leadership, emergency management, community development and more. We are preparing a workforce to take on complex issues. At the same time, our students are making a difference today. Through service-based learning, they put ideas into action.

Our research addresses challenges that affect us both locally and globally. We are developing solutions to issues ranging from child welfare to neighborhood safety, city management to human trafficking, water scarcity to tourism development. Together, we bring creativity, systems-level thinking and entrepreneurial spirit to our mission of creating, sustaining and promoting dynamic, prosperous communities.

### THE SCHOOLS IN THE COLLEGE OF PUBLIC SERVICE & COMMUNITY SOLUTIONS

The School of Community Resources & Development advances the social, economic, environmental and cultural well-being of our local and global communities through instruction, discovery and service. We provide nationally recognized interdisciplinary research expertise and innovative academic programs with community development as our foundation. Our focus areas include community sports management, nonprofit leadership and management, parks and recreation management, and tourism development and management. Together, we make communities better places to live, work, play and visit.

The School of Criminology & Criminal Justice is one of the most respected in the field. Our program is rooted in the study of the causes of crime and systemic response to it. The core of the program focuses on the theories of criminality and evidence-based practices for responding to crime through the lenses of the three inter-related structures—policing, courts and corrections—that collectively comprise the criminal justice system. We prepare graduates for leadership and policy positions at the local, state and federal level.

The School of Public Affairs develops outstanding public leaders; people who are committed to making a difference in our world and who are well prepared to meet the rigorous demands and substantial challenges of the future. We maximize our impact through transdisciplinary research, project-based education, collaborative community engagement and innovative solutions. The only public administration program in the Phoenix area to be accredited by the National Association of Schools of Public Affairs and Administration (NASPAA), we are consistently ranked among the top 20 public affairs schools in the country.

The School of Social Work is one of the largest and most diverse social work programs in the world. We are committed to promoting social, political and economic justice with special emphasis on populations of the Southwest. We prepare social work practitioners and scholars who are committed to enhancing individual, family and group problem-solving capacities, maximizing human potential, and creating a more just and humane society.

#### CENTERS, INSTITUTES AND OFFICES

Alliance for Innovation
Bob Ramsey Executive Education
Center for Applied Behavioral Health Policy
Center for Child Well-Being
Center for Emergency Management and Homeland Security
Center for International Translational Intervention Research
Center for Organization Research and Design

Center for Policy Informatics

Center for Problem-Oriented Policing

Center for Public Criminology

Center for Science, Technology and Environmental Policy Studies

Center for Social Cohesion

Center for Spatial Reasoning and Policy Analytics

Center for Sustainable Tourism

Center for Urban Innovation

Center for Violence Prevention and Community Safety

Congressman Ed Pastor Center for Politics and Public Service

Lodestar Center for Philanthropy and Nonprofit Innovation

Morrison Institute for Public Policy

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at ASU

Participatory Governance Initiative

Partnership for Community Development

Policy Analytics Lab

Policy Informatics Network

Southwest Interdisciplinary Research Center

Offices in the School of Social Work:

**Animal-Human Interactions** 

**American Indian Projects** 

Forensic Social Work

Gerontological Initiatives

Global Social Work

Latino Projects

Sex Trafficking Intervention Research

Southwest Collaborative on Immigration, Inequality and Poverty

#### UNIVERSITY WIDE INITIATIVES HOUSED IN THE COLLEGE

Bridging Success
Mandela Washington Fellows Program
Nina Mason Pulliam Legacy Scholars
Public Service Academy
Spirit of Service Scholars Program
Tip of the Fork
University Design Consortium

#### **BACHELOR OF APPLIED SCIENCE**

APPLIED SCIENCE (EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT) Michael Joseph Allen David Joseph Yonko

#### **BACHELOR OF SCIENCE**

#### CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND CRIMINOLOGY

Michael Abalos, Jr. Juan Alberto Acosta Carlos Fermin Alcantar Saoud Abdulaziz Aqeel Abbas Alkhoori Jesus Alvarado Nicole Lynn Anderson Ilya Vitasovich Asnauskas Lucia Danielle Avena Laurencia Monique Becerra Jennifer Michelle Behrens Douglas Billard Sheryl Joyce Bodmer Kwyn Matthew Boggs Kevin Brian Bonilla Jillvan Rebecca Booker Tammy Diana Boule Michaela Rae Bower Marlayna Breza Justin Lee Buck Faride Bulas Ronald F. Busch II Ronald James Byers Christopher John Byrne Robert Campa Beatrias Leticia Casillas Adriana Cavazos Kevin Gallardo Christen Grace Lorraine Cienfuegos Nicole Stella Cifuentes Nicholas John Cleland Julio C. Corral Eduardo Andre Cota Diana Marie Couturier Tempestt De'Shae Crochett Jennifer Marie Cryderman Christopher Louis Cusimano Angelito Maria Caluya Del Mundo Maryza M. Diaz-Mejia Matthew Robert

Diestelmeier

Cassandra L. Dittman Cassandra Lynn Dropinski Katlyn Marie Dulles Bryana Lynn Edgell Paul Barrett Edgington Tiffany Bonnie Ence Ivan Grijalva Escalera Stephanie Lilian Espinoza Alyssa Joy Farris Arnulfo Flores Hannah Elizabeth Fox Angelica Aurora Fuentes Robert Joseph Gabrych Jessica Garcia Ashley Paola Gastelum Jaclyn Marie Glass Katie Marie Glauner Kevin Donez Glover II Devin Ernest Goodman Janet Grant Priscilla Areli Guadarrama Ilana Nicole Hale Keli Kiku Haselhorst Pavindeep Singh Hayer Justin Roylee Heflin Brittney Nicole Henderson Roman Hernandez Saraphine Herrera Lloyd Hewitt Marita Lynne Hoffman Sungin Hong Anthony Michael Howard Holly Ann Hudock Daniel Irvin Jessica Sarah Jansen Shanna Leigh Jansen Mark Anthony Jenkins Anna Karen Bojorquez Jimenez Gianna I. Johnbull Anthony Michael Johnson Samantha Marie Johnson Travis Jordon Megan Anne Judd

Jonathon David Kimmel Colleen Daniele Kirchner James Thomas Kirksey Tannis Mackenzie Koenig Tiffany Nicole Kusmit Adam Donald Lazaravich Brenden Michael Leary Christopher Jinhoi Lee Jessica Leith Jessica Maria-Lane Leto Michael George Liebrock Alexander Lopez Freddy Alejandro Lopez Jessica Yvonne Lopez Samantha Jo Lujan Maritza Guadalupe Acuña Luna Kara Mackeigan Miasha Monet Malveaux Joseph Charles Mansor Ashley Kaye Martin Alfonso Eduardo Martinez Ricardo D. Martinez Dawn Nyree Maynard Melinda Anne McCarthy Daniel John Mccarthy Jerad Elliott McDaniel Molly M. Mcgimsey Lisa A. Mcguire Randy James Mendoza Kyla Ariel Mercer Hannah Marie Mercier Kaleena Michelle Middleton Charidy Arryel Miles Montana Morgan Mills Kelly Renee Mitteer Emily Yanira Molina Adam Michael Moniz Adrian Alberto Morales Ana L. Morales Queiruga Nicholas Richard Morello Michelle Elizabeth Morganegg Muhammad Shakeem Muhaymin III

Halo Kalle

Fred Andrew Murillo Lisa Marie Neary Joshua Thien Nguyen Dustin Gene Ortega-Nowinsky

James Eric Nusbaum Flor Gabriela Olguin Cristina Marie Parker Aaron Jason Patrick Zachary Jack Peiffer Bertha Margarita Perdomo Humberto Perez, Jr. Saleena Brianna Perez Lauren Briana Phillips Narcisa Pilas Dominique Miarra Prasky Denzel Maurice Pruitt Celene Judith Puebla Alex Rascon Alexandrea Lynne Rivera Alexis Rivera Jacqueline Rose Robles Elida Esperanza Rodas Vanessa Jeanette Rodriguez David Rodriguez-Aguila Taylor A. Rogers Miranda Taylor Ross Micah Pershing Row Marlene Ruiz Haley Mackenzie Salcido Anthony Joseph Wanger Sandt Cristina Marie Savery Anthony Allen Savoia Connor Christian Schmidt Christopher Lee Seils Garrett Michael Shipley James Michael Signor Grant Aaron Skeets, Jr. Sydney Drake Smiley Christopher Patrick Smith Rebecca Chelsea Smith Tatiana Lynn Street Alyssa Dawn Swope Patricia Anne Tachias Ventura Tejeda Guadalupe Jetzabel Terminel Amanda Meghan Thatcher **Brittany Nicole Thomas** Carmen Renee Trujillo Jose Francisco Uriarte, Jr. Jordan Nicole Van Leer Stephanie Nathalie Vega Alexis Renee Villegas Tiana Lorelle Ward

Brittnee Maria Warden Vincent Ware Kelli Washington Cole Lee Weaver Jessie Danielle Webb Curtis Wheeler Christopher Austin White Emily Winters-Dixon Keith David Witte Derek Wing-Fung Wong Ruben Ray Zabala, Jr. Michaela Cecilia Zavala Jessica Renee Zimmerman

NONPROFIT **LEADERSHIP AND** MANAGEMENT

Kelsey JoAnn Bayer Stephen Eric Blakeslee, Jr. Tim Mark Bork Bayan Fathi Dwaik Alexandra Faye Graebe Miyuki Ketchum Scott Allen Lunn Logan Scott Marshall Alexandrea Martinez Zachariah Paul Paddock Colin Patrick Rowe Mubarak Botros Towto Mirelle Nadine Wright

PARKS AND RECREATION MANAGEMENT (THERAPEUTIC RECREATION) Brenna Marie Bean Chelsey Ann Gillespie Joel Steven Sinclair

PARKS AND RECREATION MANAGEMENT Jalyssa Kauwela Gasmen Amber Keryne Gore Trevor Douglas Groth

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY

Semisi Taufuiaevalu Faasolo Ahmednur Mohamed Hassan Derek A. Serrano Carmen Renee Trujillo

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (BUSINESS) Joshua Nicholas Wells

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (CRIMINOLOGY)

Bruce Alan Flickinger, Jr. Rajesh Shiv Luke

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AND HOMELAND SECURITY) Eduardo Alonso-Leal Devinn William Phillips

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (HEALTH POLICY) Denise Hua Huynh

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (LAW AND POLICY) Ashley Kaye Martin

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (NONPROFIT LEADERSHIP AND MANAGEMENT) Amal Abdulqadir Arif

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (PARKS AND RECREATION MANAGEMENT) Joseph Blanco Alison Forbes Mettler

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY) Dalton Evan Meyers

TOURISM DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT Bridget Anne Bell

Allix Christine Beyschau Sheila Elizabeth Brown Ian William Erskine Emily Patricia Farrell Jessie Michaelis Flores Brionna Elaine Friis-Pettitt Jamie Gardner Miryah Rayshel Gauthier Kaitlin Rene Godziela Mari Sharon Harris Anna Kathleen Kennedy Josh Vickchan Khimthang Jeong Min Kwon Melanie Juliane Miller Phillip Lee Russell Rachael Loren Tannenbaum Amanda Michelle Thomas Chelsea Tria Marie Warren Taylor Lindsey Wingo Yasmine Moe Yacut

TOURISM
DEVELOPMENT
AND MANAGEMENT
(RESORT AND HOTEL
LEADERSHIP)
Natsuko Irie

Natsuko Irie Vaibhav Kishorbhai Patel Brittany Danielle Young TOURISM
DEVELOPMENT
AND MANAGEMENT
(SUSTAINABLE
TOURISM)
Gemma Rose Wiseman
Jonathan Bradley Woodhall

URBAN AND METROPOLITAN STUDIES Omran Ali Ahmed

Justin Wyatt Spedding

#### BACHELOR OF SOCIAL WORK

Amany Ali Al-Sayyed Nora Melinda Alnasser Joseph V. Bauer Ashlev Beach Michelle Bustamante Marcella Carrillo Phoebe Heyde Cody Adriana Heredia Corral Gabie D. Davenport Cristina Delgado Mocha Lana DeLosSantos Savannah Louise Encizo Brenda Aurora Fernandez James Taylor Gray Edgar Ricardo Zamudio Guillen Jeffrey Patrick Hanley

Deanna Marie Harper Crysta Alyxa Hernandez Deanna Monae Hill Megan Ann Jensen Erica Christine Jette Minú Johnson Lucas Michael Judkins Julie Marie Kent Patricia M. Knight Kim Thoa Lam Astrid Ann Lovette Brisa Guadalupe Marmolejo Ana Rosa Martinez Marisela Demesa Martinez Dayana Shirley Salgado Mata Peter Gabriel Mcguire Magdalen Rose Miller

Alexis Leilani Morales Malissa Marie Motylewski Tammy L. Murray Zawavna S. Parham Bithia Philo Kelli Ramirez Valerie Lizette Ramirez Michael D. Reed Justin Michael Roberts Erin Renae Robinson Rocio Melina Robles Vanessa Ruth Schifeling Celina Mae Sedillo Angel M. Soto Robert W. Tobara Abigail Vargas Erica Yoon Watts

### HERBERGER INSTITUTE FOR DESIGN AND THE ARTS (Established 1964)

STEVEN TEPPER, PhD
Dean

MICHAEL UNDERHILL, MCP-UD Senior Associate Dean

JENNIFER SETLOW, MFA
Associate Dean for Students

SANDRA STAUFFER, PHD Associate Dean for Academic Personnel

TAMARA UNDERINER, PhD Associate Dean for Research

PATRICK SMITH, MBA
Assistant Dean for Finance and Operations

ADRIENE JENIK, MFA Director, School of Art

SHA XIN WEI, PHD Director, School of Arts, Media + Engineering

CRAIG BARTON, MARCH Director, The Design School

JAKE PINHOLSTER, MFA
Director, School of Film, Dance and Theatre

HEATHER LANDES, PhD Director, School of Music

GORDON KNOX, MPHIL Director, ASU Art Museum

#### HERBERGER INSTITUTE FOR DESIGN AND THE ARTS CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 3:00 p.m., ASU Gammage Tempe Campus

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

Pomp and Circumstance — Sir Edward Elgar Kristin Holton Prouty, Organist

#### WELCOME

Steven Tepper, Dean

#### **GREETINGS FROM THE FACULTY**

Dr. William Heywood, Assistant Clinical Professor, The Design School

#### PRESENTATION OF DEGREE RECIPIENTS

Micha Espinosa, Associate Professor, School of Film, Dance and Theatre Sandra Stauffer, Associate Dean for Academic Personnel

#### CLOSING REMARKS

Steven Tepper, Dean

#### RECESSIONAL

#### ABOUT THE HERBERGER INSTITUTE FOR DESIGN AND THE ARTS

The ASU Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts leads an exploration of the contemporary human condition through creative practice and research, bringing together a unique array of disciplines that allow for distinctive opportunities for collaboration. Continually striving to enable design and arts students to succeed beyond graduation, the Herberger Institute consists of the following five schools: Art; Arts, Media + Engineering; Design; Film, Dance and Theatre; and Music. More than 4,700 students are supported by over 675 faculty and faculty associates and 155 staff offering a total of 135 degree programs and concentrations. The ASU Art Museum supports research initiatives while diverse community engagement projects enable students and faculty to interact with the public through meaningful partnerships.

We encourage all of our alumni to continue to share their stories with us and to take an active role in the Herberger Institute Alumni Chapter. For more information on our alumni activities, please visit us on the Web at herbergerinstitute.asu.edu/alumni.

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

#### ART (ART HISTORY)

Alexandra Paige Antila Marissa Taylor Dailey Cheryl Warling Goins Allegra Guinan Kelley Kathleen Hefflinger Kearstin Alexandra Jacobson Andrea Marie Lucas Jennifer Marie Mc Aninch Ashley Anne Neuman Mark Allan Overton

#### ART (ART STUDIES)

Lindsay Ashley Bermudez Segundo Blackhawk Henry Jena E. Herrmann Kacey Rae Charisse Kerr Jennifer Renae Salesky Hayden Thomas Samples Caitlyn Debra-Marie Sprunk Alexa Marie Tornquist

#### **DESIGN STUDIES**

King Solomon Burke Christopher James Ewing Peter Alexander Margaritis Lindsey Marie Martens Seok Ho Oh Patrick Ryan Ramirez Sharon Ann Thompson Brian Pierson Weiss

#### DESIGN STUDIES (DESIGN MANAGEMENT)

Robin Paul Berger II Warren Timothy Cross II Richard Alexander Delfeld Charles Eugene Delph III Tayzha Kehaunani Dudoit Carly Foreman Matthew Herbert George Fust Samantha Ann Hovan Kaitlyn Ann Keating Shayna Rayann Lowe Zachary Stephen Mcconville Kayla Miller Victoria Suzanne Mohrman Timothy Richard Munson Aberdeen Nicola Parouse Tarisa Renee Poirier-Shelton Sarah Elizabeth Rueckle Rachael Sawyer Kalinn Renee Stewart

Elizabeth Katherine Tingen Joseph Howard Worrall IV Stone Sage Zuber

#### DIGITAL CULTURE (ART)

Brenden Matthew Bannon Ian Alexander Dziuk Alexandra Maria Marquez Alex Corey Stabinski Luke Aaron Paul Wyssmann

### DIGITAL CULTURE (DESIGN)

Zachary Andrew Charnell Nicole Elizabeth Herst Scott Tyler Hill

### DIGITAL CULTURE (FILM)

Khanh Quang Lam

#### DIGITAL CULTURE (MEDIA PROCESSING)

Jessica Coral Cabrera Althea Emily Pergakis Holly Wright Maurice Davon Yates

### DIGITAL CULTURE (MUSIC)

Gino Alan Ceresia Kristopher James Glocksien Glen George Goodman II Alicia Nicole Hawley Thomas William Holt II Kristen Marie Medley Steven Dalan Wesolowski

#### DIGITAL CULTURE (TECHNOLOGICAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP)

Cameron Paul Gustafson Eric Samuel Langerman

### FILM (FILM AND MEDIA PRODUCTION)

Scott Deforest Adams Morgan Aileen Callahan Jack Page Dooley Roxanna Pauline Easley Jacob Martel Gorr Jacob Matthew Holko Thomas Ryan Kitlas Joshua John Meyer Ashley Noel Peatross Cass Russell Claudia Sharma

### FILM (FILMMAKING PRACTICES)

Jorge Arellano Peter Thomas Calvillo Chiara Rosa Farina Walt Merrill Garrett Lila R. Hickey Cheyenne Nicholl Isaacs Helen Alicia Lennarson Alexis Rose Lober Bethany Storme Lowrance Kenneth Henry Martinez Lauren Mcpherson Daniel Jordan Miller Eduardo Borquez Obregon Alexander Sidney Roden Remy Maine Smith Anthony Michael Tobler Trevor David Waggoner Lixiao Yang

#### MUSIC

Elizabeth Joy Chung Thomas Joseph Marcinek

#### THE ARTS

Haley Carol Hinds Chelsea Lane Amber Stephanie Rivera

#### THEATRE

Christine Michaela Conger Denver Jacob Houston Zachary Joseph Krenytzky Priscilla Jean Murillo Gary Curtis Phillips Aleesha Nicole Williams Wenzheng Zhang

#### $THEATRE\left(ACTING\right)$

Mi Gao Jeremiah Wesley James Jenna Elyse Mckenna

#### THEATRE (DESIGN AND PRODUCTION)

Christopher Michael Caracciolo Lindsey Helen Halfhill Tyler Reid Scrivner

#### **BACHELOR OF FINE ARTS**

#### ART (ART EDUCATION)

Lauren Lee Adams
Matthew Paul Aragon
Katherine M. Atkins
Annie M. Darlin
Teresa Ann Keele
Susan J. Killian
Annella Lee Krom
Alison Leigh Parker
Rebecca Leonarda Schuller
Jessica Marie Wyner

#### ART (DRAWING)

Claire Joy Bauer Alexis Bojorquez Micaela Cheryl Dean Travis Robert Myers Brian Eric Nilsson Chelsi Jean Rossi Megan Elizabeth Shalbrack Justin Mitchell Stewart Tori Alexandra Taft Dulce Angelica Vazquez

#### Christopher Michael Wetzel Sherlene Yolanda Wong

# ART (INTERMEDIA) Iván Saúl Sánchez Beltrán James Key Choe Kyle Evan Daniels Bojana Duvnjak Mari Inaba Joslyn Christine Martin Scott C. Vantuyl

#### ART (METALS)

Annaleise Katheryn Ferreira Steven Scott May Krystal Candace Parkhurst

#### ART (PAINTING)

Lisa V P Macnamara Sarah Ann Peterson Spencer Hathaway Simmons Catherine Evonne Yang

#### ART (PHOTOGRAPHY)

Stuart Carlton Anderson Gwendolyn Anne Davies Travis Dean Vience Fenimore Emily Lynn Johnson Heidi Faye Karcher Jacquelyn Renee Wilt

#### ART (SCULPTURE)

Lisa V P Macnamara Meliza Meraz

#### DANCE

Janelle Linn Fehser Eleanor Jewel Hanafin

DANCE (DANCE EDUCATION) Devin Rae Cruz

#### BACHELOR OF MUSIC

PERFORMANCE (JAZZ)

Evan Carlyle Rees

PERFORMANCE (MUSIC THEATRE)

Emily Ann Falk

Megan Kimberly Moylan

PERFORMANCE (ORCHESTRAL INSTRUMENT) Myung Sun Lee

Fangyi Niu Elizabeth Ellen Weser

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN DESIGN

ARCHITECTURAL STUDIES

OT CDIES

Divya Nikita Raghani

GRAPHIC DESIGN Laci Kay Ahlquist

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE

LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE Sophia M. Essian Yan-Shuo Huang

### IRA A. FULTON SCHOOLS OF ENGINEERING (Established 1955)

DEAN KYLE D. SQUIRES, PHD Vice Dean and Interim Dean

MARCO SANTELLO, PHD
Director, School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering

RONALD G. ASKIN, PHD Director, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

G. EDWARD GIBSON, JR., PHD, PE Director, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

> ANN MCKENNA, PhD Director, The Polytechnic School

STEPHEN M. PHILLIPS, PhD, PE Director, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

Lenore Dai, PhD
Interim Director, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

JAMES S. COLLOFELLO, PHD Associate Dean, Academic and Student Affairs

> YONG-HANG ZHANG, PHD Associate Dean, Research Services

> > EDWARD HALL, PhD Executive Associate Dean

#### IRA A. FULTON SCHOOLS OF ENGINEERING CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 1:30 p.m., Wells Fargo Arena ASU Tempe Campus

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

#### REMARKS

Kyle D. Squires, PhD Vice Dean and Interim Dean, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

### Teresa J. Clement, PhD President, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering Alumni Chapter

#### Samantha Janko The Polytechnic School

Ira A. Fulton Chairman of the Board and CEO, Fulton Homes

#### PRESENTATION OF CLASS Readers

Arunachalanadar Madakannan, PhD Professor, The Polytechnic School

Peter Lafford Associate Research Professional, University Technology Office

Andrew Ross, PhD
Head, Learning Support Services
School of International Letters and Cultures

Pingbo Tang, PhD
Assistant Professor
School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

#### DEAN'S DISSERTATION AWARD

Caroline Addington Biomedical Engineering

#### **OUTSTANDING UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS**

Aviation Programs – Robert Obrist Aerospace Engineering – Kenneth Lozes Biomedical Engineering - Sydney Vanda Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering - Claire Tilton Computer Science - Ginger Gilsdorf Computer Systems Engineering - Sydney Vanda Construction Engineering – Austin Kirkpatrick Construction Management – Jakob Bottcher Engineering Management - Patrick Herrington Engineering & Manufacturing Engineering – Samantha Janko Environmental & Resource Management - Michele Gauger Electrical Engineering - Kevin Tyler Graphic Information Technology - Jeremy Lowe Industrial and Organizational Psychology – Sarah Zipp Industrial Engineering – Abdulrahman Mahjoub Mechanical Engineering – Emilio Torres

#### Technological Entrepreneurship & Management – Darin Metzger

#### **DISTINGUISHED GRADUATES**

Derek Adams
Joshua Conter
Evan Hammac
Joseph Hanson
Peter Harper
Heather Martin
Katherine Martin

Alex Camalich Martinez
Mayank Prasad
Kacey Richards
Jonathan Topliff
Riha Shah
Christian Wiles
Sarah Zipp

#### CLOSING

Fulton Gonfalon Holder Caroline Addington

#### ENGINEERING AT ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

The Ira. A Fulton Schools of Engineering, ranked in the top 50 U.S. engineering schools, are home to more than 300 faculty and more than 19,000 students. The Fulton Schools were awarded over \$89 million in externally funded research awards in fiscal year 2015.

In 2014-2015, the Fulton Schools of Engineering granted 3,076 undergraduate and graduate degrees. Today, nearly 49,000 alumni of the Fulton Schools are advancing the fields of engineering and technology in Arizona and around the world.

To produce the engineers and innovations needed to address society's changing needs, we have crafted a visionary blueprint for an engineering school that transcends traditional organization around degrees and disciplines, and fosters a transdisciplinary approach to teaching and research. Through our six schools, we offer 24 undergraduate and 32 graduate degree programs that encourage innovative collaboration across disciplines, with faculty and students alike focusing their efforts on developing solutions that will have significant, lasting impact on our local and global communities. In addition to online options for degree programs including electrical engineering, software engineering and more, we offer professional development programs like Six Sigma.

The School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering provides a rich, interdisciplinary curriculum that prepares students to use engineering and scientific principles and methods to develop instrumentation, materials, diagnostic and therapeutic devices, artificial organs or other equipment and technologies needed in medicine and biology. The school's biomedical engineering degree program strives to produce graduates with a broad-based education in both engineering and

the life and natural sciences, with a focus on improving the overall quality of global healthcare. Graduates from the biological design doctoral program are creative thinkers prepared to work at the intersection of biology, engineering and computing to advance human health and quality of life.

The School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering is home to computer engineering, computer science, computer systems engineering, engineering management, industrial engineering, informatics and software engineering degree programs. From data to decisions, the school covers the spectrum for designing the modern, information-driven society, engaging in the fundamental activities of sensing, optimizing, controlling and communicating. Computing serves as the engine that drives this transformation, linking together the school's fundamental activities. The school is dedicated to creating new knowledge and technology that contributes to solving the major problems facing modern society.

The School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering brings together university faculty, students and companies to develop collaborative relationships and solutions. The school's computer engineering and electrical engineering degree programs and research efforts are aligned with national and international efforts to address worldwide challenges in energy production and distribution, healthcare technology and delivery, sustainable development and economic growth, communications technology and information management and global security.

The School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy leverages the synergy of engineering and science to develop new knowledge and technologies, and create innovative solutions to society's most pressing problems in energy, human health, public safety, exploration, environmental infrastructure and sustainability. Degree programs in aerospace engineering, chemical engineering, materials science and engineering, mechanical engineering, and solar energy engineering and commercialization are offered. The school gathers together a broad range of disciplines and world-class faculty members who are engaged in a cutting-edge research, all of which contributes to a unique educational experience for all of our students.

The School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment provides a nexus for education and research that address the critical infrastructure needs of our society in an environmentally sound manner. The school offers a holistic approach in its degree programs, covering the engineering expertise of civil, environmental and sustainable engineering, the design and construction principles of construction engineering and the project management and leadership skills of construction management.

The Polytechnic School is organized into seven academic programs that offer a breadth of engineering and technology-related degrees. The programs thrive under the guidance of more than 100 faculty members with deep expertise and industry experience in the important technological challenges that society faces. The school is located in the dynamic, growing Gateway region on the southeast edge of the Greater Phoenix metropolitan area, and is home to some of the most advanced learning laboratories available to students on any university campus.

#### Ira A. Fulton

#### Chairman of the Board and CEO, Fulton Homes

Ira A. Fulton, founder and CEO of Arizona-based Fulton Homes, established an endowment of \$50 million in support of ASU's College of Engineering and Applied Sciences in 2003. The college was renamed the Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering in his honor. The gift has enabled the Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering to provide funding for scholarships, fellowships, research programs and investments in faculty, all integral to the school's goal to move from its position as a highly ranked U.S. program into the ranks of world-class institutions.

"With this endowment, we are building an engine of educational and economic growth that will endure for generations. It is a gift of opportunity, prosperity, social equality and hope." – Ira A. Fulton

#### BACHELOR OF APPLIED SCIENCE

APPLIED SCIENCE (ELECTRONIC ENERGY SYSTEMS)

Jose Angel Perez

APPLIED SCIENCE (GRAPHIC INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY) Jessica Gonzalez Derrick I. Hardy Bryan Scott Oliver

APPLIED SCIENCE (INTERNET AND WEB DEVELOPMENT)

Hui Hao Ana Valenzuela Knoles Steven Kreschollek Tia Goodman Martinez Zakieh Merhi Nafeh Angela Denise Rogers Thomas James Scheuneman Ashley Lauren Truax

APPLIED SCIENCE (MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY AND MANAGEMENT) Omar Macias, Sr.

APPLIED SCIENCE (OPERATIONS MANAGEMENT) Aaron L. Albrecht Marvin Lee Bannister Jacob Harrison Carlisle Kelly Sue Dressel Mark Dudzik Mark E. Falco Sanja Grujakovic Kenneth William Kratzer April Love Manley Derek Geoffery Mann Christopher Alan Meinhausen Carlos Alberto Nunez Jeffrey Steven Riggs Matthew Ryan Rogers Elliot Mitchell Storch Jerome Derrek Tennille Justin Lee Winters Gary E. Young

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

AERONAUTICAL MANAGEMENT TECHNOLOGY (AIR TRANSPORTATION MANAGEMENT)

Tyler Reed Bailey

Logan Gene Clark
Rebecca Lauren Cooper
Jillian Grace Dauscher
Brock Steven Lloyd
Alex Javier Camalich
Martinez
Thomas William Moloney
Sergio Moyano
Robert John Obrist
Jonathan Michael Ostler
Kyle David Springerley
Wesley Michael Tom

AERONAUTICAL MANAGEMENT TECHNOLOGY (PROFESSIONAL FLIGHT)

Nahar Bassam B Alrasheed Mohammed Falih N Alshammari

#### AIR TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT

Bradley Carl Bezanson Steven Anthony Campbell Alex Javier Camalich Martinez Skylar Amelia Melançon Erick Floyd Pearson Joshua Ryan Stefanski Dylan Mckinnon Wilkinson

### APPLIED COMPUTER SCIENCE

Lauren Michelle Krugen

#### COMPUTER SCIENCE

Christopher Arevalo Khai The Banh Kyle Allan Bense Matthew Thomas Calcote Taylor Lawrence Cameron Ryan Michael Case Jan Christian Chavez-Kortlang Carl Stephen Davis
Travis John Farwell
Michael Christopher Fortuno
Rafael Ramirez Garcia III
Suzanne Irene Germano
Alan Nguyen Giang
Ginger Hendricks Gilsdorf
Abhishek Bhagirathsinh
Gohil
Leonard Jesus Joseph Safko

Gomez Jennifer Michelle Hinojos Stephen Daniel Jayjohn Tyler Lindell Johnson Nitin Karki Jason Chibum Kim Billy James Lardizabal, Jr. James Steven Mcconkey Rajeev Kamar Mehta Ivan Mendoza Zach Mertens-McConnell John Cleon Salonga Minguillan Sandra Hratko Moore Derek Michael Ong Jacob Israel Parra Dung Tien Pham Reese Allan Pratt Justin Christopher Rederick Samantha Konami Richards

Joseph Schmidt
James Lloyd Seebach
Travis A. Seville
Brandon Garrett Shreve
Haider Tariq
Michael Thaddeus Theut
Michael Kinyua Thuo
Dylan David Watts
Laurence Soma Welch
Keigan Chasney Matisse Wiles
Audrey Elang Wong
Dheeraj Reddy Yennam
Wen Zhai

Michael John Rosengrant

Claire Ann Sarsam

#### COMPUTER SCIENCE (INFORMATION ASSURANCE)

Aidan Leigh Clark Dylan Jacob Intorf Conlin James Weinhold COMPUTER SCIENCE (SOFTWARE ENGINEERING)

Jordan Thomas Anderson Steven Randell Barney Mitchell Cole Corbin James Pierce Kieley Bovie Shuonan Lu Xavier Michael Ortiz Eric Zachary Pollack David Douglas Prochazka Trenton Lunt Smith Brent Charles Waters Jarrett Matthew Wilkes

COMPUTER SYSTEMS (COMPUTER HARDWARE TECHNOLOGY) Tommy Pham

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT Kevin Daniel Cosgrove David N. Molina Mario Alberto Ramirez

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT (CONCRETE INDUSTRY MANAGEMENT) David Scott Kelly Jeremy Lee Mossi

CONSTRUCTION
MANAGEMENT
(GENERAL BUILDING
CONSTRUCTION)
Khalifa Mohammed R A Al
Kaabi
Zachary Garrett Gallagher
Jose Martin Ortiz Galvan

Cody Richard Murata Christopher Ryan Sauer CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT (HEAVY

CONSTRUCTION)
Jakob Thomas Bottcher
Andrew Dennis Ortiz

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT (RESIDENTIAL CONSTRUCTION)

Oscar Sandoval

ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY (ALTERNATIVE ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES) Stephen Andrew Foster

ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY (ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS) Kyle Douglas Avery Samuel Don Jefferies

ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY (INTEGRATED ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS) Mark Wayne Rager

AND RESOURCE
MANAGEMENT
Brandon Charles Aubrey
Michael Lee Boales
Jesus Javier Gallegos
Babonoyaba
Michele Lee Gauger
Otoniel Ruiz Quiroz
Andrew James Schrank

ENVIRONMENTAL

### GRAPHIC INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

Ashlie Marie Armontrout
Alexander Richard Bennion
Stetson Joseph Berks
Anais Bon
Timothy James Bowman
Austin Scott Cooley
Mason Olaf Ellwood
Janette Dawn Fuentes
John Patrick Gannon
Jaime I. Garza
Cody Troy Goodman
Coleton Duane Heideman
Adam William Huff
Paul L. Jackson

Jon Christopher Jensen Reece Anthony Landato Steven A. Livingston Megan Christine Looser Jeremy Todd Lowe Aisha Natifa Quashie Israel Quesada Robbie Alan Rock Maggie Mackenzie Rome Matthew Kristopher Schmidt Tanner Cole Sharp Nikita Surendra Sheth Sheetal Sohoni Sirin Srikier Katelyn Taylor Steffen Amanda Swiontek William Steward Tegethoff II Suzanne Renee Tomasone Tanya Lynn Waner

#### INDUSTRIAL AND ORGANIZATIONAL PSYCHOLOGY

Mathew Joel Crawford Christine Marie Fleming Jantzen Gingras Dillan Sean Keith William D. Schwietz Sarah Ann Zipp

#### INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

Lakshya Vinayak Chhabra Christopher Scott Norzagaray

MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING Justin Anthony Duprey

Collin Lee Johnson

MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY (MECHANICAL) Panuwat Arumsart Bobby Edward Boyd

MECHANICAL
ENGINEERING
TECHNOLOGY
Rafael Alejandro Montero
Carreto IV
Andrew Douglas Hergatt
Dalton James Kennon

MECHANICAL
ENGINEERING
TECHNOLOGY
(AERONAUTICAL
ENGINEERING
TECHNOLOGY)

Anthony Benjamin Sciacca

MECHANICAL
ENGINEERING
TECHNOLOGY
(AUTOMATION
ENGINEERING
TECHNOLOGY)
Marcus Arilian AlaricKenneth Daley

MECHANICAL
ENGINEERING
TECHNOLOGY
(AUTOMOTIVE)
Alaric Robert Egli
Devin Mcdermott Slawsby
Stuart Matthew Turner

PRODUCT
DEVELOPMENT AND
MANUFACTURING
TECHNOLOGY
Anthony Christopher Young

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING

Nicholas Karl Rynearson Brant William Unger

TECHNOLOGICAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP AND MANAGEMENT

Nathan Roy Bartosz
Natalie Ryan Boos
Jordan Brett Bronowitz
Carolyn Kay Erwin
Michelle Isamar Estrada
Vincent Collins Gittings
Jered Tyson Jim
Richard Michael King
Kevin Michael Lattin
Jared Brandon Light
Darin Orttie Metzger
Aaron Daniel Pantoja
Kristiana Jane Pflum
Darron Brooks Rohrer
Haitham Ibrahim Abu Sharar

Kimberly Jean Skinner Marc Harrison Smith

**AEROSPACE** 

Robert A. Stockfleth Ashley Lauren Truax Kanani M. Voegeli Kelly Marie Williams

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ENGINEERING

**ENGINEERING** (AERONAUTICS) Michael Sandro Benassi Brett Michael Berry Jade Marie Clark Matthew Christopher Conneran Juan Felix De La Cruz Deven Jared Dietrich Brandon William Garrett Alex Gharakanian Eric Michael Hadder Jonathan Freeman Haley Evan David Hammac Chase Ryan Hrdina Sheldon Arthur Johnson Kenneth Allen Lozes Genaro Kanai Moreno Christina Rose Munoz Luis Moises Peon, Jr. Anthony Tuan-Quang Pham Adam Michael Polak Jesse Romaner Rvan Teves Shem David Wanlass John Robert Wilson

#### BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING

Chiao May Lee Tyler Andrew Rynes Jessica Nicole Smith Sydney Michele Vanda Zonash A. Zainab

#### CHEMICAL ENGINEERING

Marco Antonio Ardon Manukumar Balaraman Colette Marie Clermont Brianna Marie Fultz Natasha Brie Hunt Russell E. Locke Matthew Thomas Martinez Jon D. Vasilottos

CIVIL ENGINEERING Jessica Faye Allison Abdulaziz S B J M Alsalem Amanda Lauren Amsberry Jenna Lee Basnight Jared Bentley Cherith Rose Etsitty Zachary Markar Handy Aaron Michael Henderson Zachary Ryan Johnson Zachary Dimitrious Lambros Dailaura R. LeValdo Brandon Phillip McTague Rodrigo Mejia-Ruiz Tyler James Moore Sanjin Mrzljak Nasir Peter Nun Federico Ortega Tyler Robert Schafer John N. Shipman Roy Michael Sims Jenna Marie Stevens Amanda Lee Stubblefield Dustin P. Sundby Thomas James Suttles Claire Tilton Anna Ruth Tuura Nicole Marie Weber Kody Alan Whisman Steven C. Williams

CIVIL ENGINEERING (ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING)

Andrew Hale Buell Amoryn R. Smith

CIVIL ENGINEERING (SUSTAINABLE ENGINEERING) Cody Thomas Langlois

#### COMPUTER SYSTEMS ENGINEERING

Abdulla Yaslem Mubarak Ali Al Braiki Austin Everett Carr Todd Michael Cunningham David L. Despain William Binh Duong Sergio German Felix David Robert Foster Adam M. Frankowski Matthew Allen Hartenbower Jace Eric Stephen Hensley Justin Paul Jackson Andrew Scott Jimenez Vaul Demar Kranak Kyle Jacob LaVanway Joshua Mark Moore Nathan Michio Ogata Ehisoya Abigael Omijie Megan Anne Plachecki Anthony Scott II Sydney Michele Vanda Shangxin Wang Michael Christopher Yost Hao Zhang

COMPUTER SYSTEMS ENGINEERING (INFORMATION ASSURANCE) Yvette Banuelos-Gonzalez Kacey Elayne Richards

### CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING

Austin Connor Kirkpatrick Chase Ryan Roberts Matthew A. Zorc

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING

**ENGINEERING** Mohammed Abdulla Y M Al-Jaber Essa Abdulla Rashed E Althani Alfalasi Abdulla Rashed Abdulla Rashed Saeed Almazrouei Eric Michael Baldwin Elizabeth Anne Besenvei Khuong Minh Bui Kassandra Marie Busque Kristi Rae Butler Rilev Patrick Coen Jose Javier Columbie Jeremy Dean Cox Chauncy Wayne Curtis John Alexander Darveaux

Andrew Scott Esquivias Chad Farnsworth Ryan Douglas Lee Gowin Cody John Griner Bernard Anthony Hammons Andrew William Herschfelt Tazmila Hussain Federica Interrante Eric Matthew Kaplan Hansneet Kaur Jasada Isaac Kesgomol Tai Khanh Lu Heather Catrina Martin Katherine Julia Martin Jeffrey David Martinez Karl Alan Maurmann Melissa Grace Meagher Alan Javier Munguia Hoa Thai Nguyen Sean Patrick Osborn Raymond Carl Propoggio Payel Ray Tripti Regmi Patrick Lawrence Ryan, Jr. Jeremy Stephen Schaefer Fernando Rene Serrano, Jr. Noah Shemer Joseph Allen Slater Adam Paul Stewart Noah George de Sotero Tapia Kevin Daniel Tyler Devon Joseph Wilson Gavin Timothy Wright Tian Yang Bin Yu Elizabeth Shantell Zelechowski Nabil Ghazi Zorob

ELECTRICAL
ENGINEERING
(ELECTRICAL POWER
AND ENERGY SYSTEMS)
Henry Charles de Villiers
Michael Phillips Dinan

Jacob Emerson Dull Jeffrey D. Loehr Jacob Lee Patterson Jorge Luis Polin

Anthony Michael Wilson

ENGINEERING

Nathan Edward Anders Ting Shuk Au Cody Allen Camren Michael Anthony Detwiler Omar Gallegos Andrew Joseph McKenzie Lahiri Shivananda Mejia Jesus Daniel Moreno Crisostomo Iha Reveles Alexander Riggs Lynne Margaret Stocker Brendan A. Webb

ENGINEERING (AUTOMOTIVE SYSTEMS)

Joshua Jay Conter

ENGINEERING (ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS)

Shaun Michael Atkinson Adam Robert Cote Daniel James Cotter Michael James Wondrash

ENGINEERING (MECHANICAL ENGINEERING SYSTEMS)

Darrick Len Arriola
Dakota Kent Ball
Everett Benjamin Barksdale
Corey Samuel Brown
Leonardo D. Cid
Jermaul James Stewart
Edmond
Brian Q. Hennesy
Sara Lynn Hoang
Luis Humberto Jurado
Scott Daniel Kusel
Martin John Parisella
Tim Johannes Schaeken

ENGINEERING (ROBOTICS)

Samantha Ariel Janko

Trevor Michael Scott

David Anthony Summitt

ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT

Katherine Jaine Anderson Yelitza Del Pilar Arostegui Christopher Thomas Carlson Patrick Michael Herrington Riha Paresh Shah Yash Todi Zachary Ryan Tomasch Stephen Michael Yonts

INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING

Ahmed Mohammed A Al Habib Abdulla Khaled A A Al-Saad Fawaz Khaled S Alageel

Sultan Khalid A Alfozan Ahmad H KH A H Alhamar Abdulaziz Ahmed N Alhuwaymil

Abdullah Ahmed S Alnahdi Nasser Bader N Alsuwaidan Ishan Sanjay Bhide

Zachary Emmanuel Carpenter Omer Erdem

Firras Akram Hamze Ross Allen Jacquez Sara Kathleen Linck Abdulrahman Tariq S

Mahjoub Jonathan Kyle Topliff

Trevor James Wilson Faisal Ziyad M Yousef

MATERIALS SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING

Sean Jameson Buizer Michael Alan Sainsbury

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING

Andrew Yaw Adjei Abdulaziz M A H A Akbar Fahad Abdulaziz Z Al Ashban

Kevin Michael Bonham Mathew Phillip Bryan Sean Thomas Bushell Alex Brian Chalcraft Patrick Casey Dardano Jana Elise Devries **Dustin Foster Gaines** Tanner Blake Green Eric David Halverson Joseph Sean Hanson Peter Francis Harper Andrew Stephen Hatcher Douglas S. Heaton Cesar Hernandez Brielle Nicole Hiar Jamie Teresa Hoban

Jay Peterson James

Derek Andrew Klepacz

Mohammed Khalid M H Lari Jeffrey Michael Luttrell Sarah Jean Mckinney Aaron Nestor Medina Benjamin Kenneth Miles Joseph Nerlinger Jose Amado Renato Suarez Ortega Simon Patterson Chad A. Plymale Travis Troy Prill Rae Lynn Rutkowski Angad Singh Nicholas Christian Szwed Michael Joseph Tabor Samuel Robert Toombs Emilio Elijah Torres Jose Carlos Torres Yuki Uema Christopher Matthew Webb Christian Scott Wiles

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING (ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT) Yousif Mohamed Alansari

### MARY LOU FULTON TEACHERS COLLEGE (Established 1885 as the Tempe Normal School)

Mara Warrana Da D

Mari Koerner, PhD Dean

IDA MALIAN, PHD Associate Dean of Faculty

ALFREDO J. ARTILES, PhD Associate Dean of Academic Affairs

CONNIE PANGRAZI, MED Assistant Dean of Academics

CORY HANSEN, PhD
Interim Director, Division of Teacher Preparation

SHERMAN DORN, PhD Director, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

NANCY J. PERRY, PHD Sr. Assistant Dean of Grants and Partnerships

MEREDITH TOTH, PHD
Assistant Dean of Online Learning

#### MARY LOU FULTON TEACHERS COLLEGE CONVOCATION

Wednesday, December 16, 2015 1:30 p.m., Wells Fargo Arena ASU Tempe Campus

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

Grand Marshal Mari Koerner, PhD, Dean

#### **SPECIAL GUESTS**

Dr. Ira A. Fulton and Wendy Umbrianna

Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College Gonfalon Carrier Molly Britton

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

Frank Serafini, PhD, Associate Professor

#### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

"The Star Spangled Banner" — Francis Scott Key Michele Coombs, Soloist

#### REMARKS

Mari Koerner, PhD, Dean Wendy Umbrianna

#### INTRODUCTION OF DOCTORAL AND MASTER'S GRADUATES

Sherman Dorn, PhD

Director, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

#### INTRODUCTION OF BACCALAUREATE GRADUATES

Cory Hansen, PhD, Interim Director, Division of Teacher Preparation

#### CLOSING REMARKS

Frank Serafini, PhD, Associate Professor

#### RECESSIONAL

#### ABOUT MARY LOU FULTON TEACHERS COLLEGE

#### WHY WE EXIST

ASU's Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College creates knowledge, mobilizes people and takes action to improve education.

#### WHAT WE DO

Our faculty create knowledge by drawing from a wide range of academic disciplines such as cognitive science, sociology and psychology to gain insight into important questions about student experience and outcomes. How do children learn? How do different pedagogical approaches function with students of different learning styles and in varying socio-cultural contexts? How do specific educational policies affect student outcomes and teacher performance? What do we know about effective teaching and how can we apply that knowledge at scale in K-12 education?

Through our bachelor's, master's and doctoral programs we prepare and mobilize people to improve student experience and outcomes. In addition to preparing teachers who will thrive and remain in the teaching profession, our academic

programs prepare and support leaders, including school principals, policymakers and executive decision makers. Our PhD graduates join the faculties of elite research institutions, where their work adds to the global knowledge base about education. We also mobilize people globally by innovating new ways to exchange knowledge and best practices with an international community of scholars, educators, administrators and policymakers.

We take action by integrating use-inspired research and experiential learning, and by engaging faculty and students in effective programs that combine clinical training of educators with data gathering from the field. Our teacher and leadership preparation programs combine rigor with robust field experience and, crucially, maintain a large ecosystem of institutional relationships that provides meaningful environments for us to test, refine and scale best practices for improving education.

#### HOW WE DO IT

Consistent with the charter and goals of ASU, and in line with the design principles of the New American University, we hold to four core values in pursuit of our mission. We:

- Pursue excellence at scale to achieve impact
- Exercise leadership through innovation
- Champion diversity of people and ideas
- Share responsibility for the strength of communities

Learn more at education.asu.edu

#### **MARY LOU FULTON (1933 - 2015)**

Anyone fortunate enough to know Mary Lou Fulton—to celebrate with her and take pride in students' accomplishments—is grateful to have had that privilege. So much of what we do at our college is an expression of her commitment to education and to providing the best possible opportunities for the greatest number of people.

We will miss her exemplary virtues of quiet persistence and enduring commitment, along with her contagious laugh, and ever-present smile. Her husband, Ira Fulton, rarely missed an opportunity to express his love for Mary Lou. It's a message he repeated often, most recently this past September when he spoke to our incoming first-year undergraduates at our "Camp Teach" orientation session in Prescott, Arizona.

She was a woman who loved her family, her children, grandchildren and greatgrandchildren. She also loved other people's children and all her fellow human beings with a gigantic heart. Entrusted to manage an institution that bears the name of Mary Lou Fulton, all of us at the college strive to be worthy of her legacy. She will always be the "first lady" of the Teachers College and our inspiration to be the best that we can be.

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS IN EDUCATION

EARLY CHILDHOOD AND EARLY CHILDHOOD SPECIAL EDUCATION

Jasmine Khan Afridi Elizabeth Marie Ashe **Brittany Nicole Baird** Shaina Denise Bitsui Jennifer Casas Shalvn Renee Cheatham Lauren Marie Davis Bianca Marie Gonzalez Kourtney Marie Harper Valerie Hernandez Amanda Brianne Holton Erin Michelle Krause Anna Sophia Kujawski Elizabeth Ann Maher Kacey Elizabeth Marshall Celeste Nicole Meiergerd Samantha Ashley Moffitt Nicole Olivia Nieto Tori Ann Olson Maleni Patricia Quimiro Amynah N. Ramzan Morgan Reddig LaKeisha Shontae Smith

#### **EDUCATIONAL STUDIES**

Alisha Anderson
Jessica Nicole Arismendez
Vanessa Marie Bretz
Melissa Irene Carlson
Victor Manuel Cartagena III
Shenyi Chen
Ziwei Cheng
Cristina Marie D'Andrea
Nicole Deluise
Kelsey Lynnette Edwards
Mayra Edith Elizondo

Jonathan Elliott Ryan Patrick Finch Kelsey Marie Gibson Joseph James Giovino Taylor Lynn Grace Jessica Maria Hales Kyleigh Shaye Johnson Alexa Grace Keckeis Anthony Addison Marchese Brittni Mari Martin Tiffany Tresea Ortega Sarah Renfrow Elizabeth Mary Rohrer Valerie Danielle Sanchez Ashley Rachelle Scott Gwendolyn Sinkler Keiko Cassandra Stanton Xinvi Tan Elizabeth Jeannette Tarr Clarisa Unique Valenzuela Elizabeth Ignacia Valenzuela Rayman Zhen

### ELEMENTARY EDUCATION

Samantha Almazan
Dayne Christopher Austin
Sara L. Baker
Shengsheng Bao
Sara Jo Boeckholt
Vangie Shantell Briceno
Jenna Alexandra Briley
Breanna Lee Campos
Alix Brittney Centner
Yu-Ying Chao
Shayla Renae Chatto
Sierra Ines Chavez
Kedra Raeanne Collins
Megan Elise Daniel

Jim Deng Megan Ann Esposito Tara Ann Fanning Erika Karina Flores Renelde Genevieve Foiles Jessica Marie Gensel Desiree Monique Graham Alexandra Elizabeth Haas Matthew Todd Henson Jessica Noel Hillhouse Ashley Christine Hilton Taylor Nicole Janda Ashley Marie Jason Megan Marie Jones Macy Malynn Keilman **Emily Grace Kidwell** Christie Christie Korcsog Mattie Dawn Ligget Veronica Noel Lopez Kaitlin Marguerite Mair Erin Leigh McClenathan Krista Nicole Mcdowell Patrick Ryan Merican Christina Marie Muller Jordan Clara Nelson Alyssa Kaye Pakes Cherry B. Pardillo Roshawnna Roxi Paul Jaqueline Elizabeth Pearson Zakaree Alexander Perez Samantha Rochelle Peterson Aubrev Courtland Rice Anahi Gonzalez Rivera Brittani Railene Roth Christy Lee Rucker Brittany Nicole Shirkey Kiersten Rose Tracy Dakotah Marie Von Fischer

Breeanna Nicole Davila

ELEMENTARY EDUCATION (SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, ENGINEERING AND MATHEMATICS)

Miranda Wing-Mei Leung Kartia Chauntel Nash-Handler

SECONDARY EDUCATION (BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES)

Rebecca Ellen Blome Yessica Lizeth Lopez Jacob Charles Solares

SECONDARY EDUCATION (CHEMISTRY) Jacob David Frantz

SECONDARY EDUCATION (EARTH AND SPACE SCIENCES) Luis Alberto Cardenas Kimberly Nicole Soukup

SECONDARY EDUCATION (ENGLISH)

Darius Yazzie Begay Ali Ann Berndt Caitlin Elise Brand Molly Ann Britton Vincent Michael Coia Miranda Nicole Cunningham Henry William Fleenor Ashlee Ann Gardner Alexys C. Guzman Samantha Herrada Christopher Joseph Jaurigue Katie Marie King Rebecca Nichole Lopez Erik Benjamin Lyall Erin Alyse McDowell Jennifer J. Negrete Madeline Rita Nick Jennifer Presley Price Ashley Nicole Reis Miyone Hotké Roanhorse Mark Thomas Sellner Meghan Danielle Stetka Alexandra Ane Stumer

Bryan Duc Truong Kyle Allen Willey

SECONDARY EDUCATION (GEOGRAPHY) Jeremy Michael Hutter

SECONDARY EDUCATION (HISTORY) Scott Michael Bolinger David A. Cady Chad Jeffrey Ducharme Casev Jerome Durkiewicz Ivan Gomez Shawn F. Harris Christopher Thomas Hawes Mariamonica Lee Katie Lindenberg Amanda Nicole Macaro Jacob V. Nash Jessica Rene Pena Marshall Levi Perse Brian Joseph Raimondi Josiah Charles Ramirez Bradlev Mark Simon Jonathan David Smith Michael Philip Torres Kameron William Trapp Tyray Donnell Trigg

SECONDARY EDUCATION (MATHEMATICS)

Dalton Alan Vigness

Xaviera Catalina Benally Lauren Ashley Bibb Leland James Casey Andrea Rene Dayton Ashley Jordan Faubion Kenna Leigh Harrison Laura Kristen Kent Tyler Jesse King Larissa Erin Lutz Jeanna N. Vasquez

SECONDARY
EDUCATION
(PHYSICAL EDUCATION)
Selena Nicole Bracamonte
Drew Allen Garlock
Brandon Luke Lara

Megan Ariel Sanchez Jessica Nicole Vasquez

SECONDARY EDUCATION (POLITICAL SCIENCE) Lucas Antonio Ramirez

SECONDARY
EDUCATION (SPANISH)
Ana Elizabet Duran Cruz
Jacob Michael Jones
Carolina Moreno
Victor Manuel Ponce-Lozano
Miriam Quinones
Sasha Cristina Sproge

SPECIAL EDUCATION AND ELEMENTARY EDUCATION

Donald Anthony Beaver Stephanie Birnbaum **Emily Canacakos** Acacia D. Capuano Janelle Nicole Cazares Karly Lyn Duffy Margaret Ann Duhlstine Cassandra Rubio Estrada Katie Ray Green Darryl Ronald Gregson II Winfield Scott Harris IV Beitulla Isai Shanna Rose Maiercak Amber Nicole Martinez Jill Marie Miller Jessica Salazar Morales Stephanie Nicole Nawrocki Carmen Louise Oliva Kourtney Marissa Owen Kelsie Mae Pensyl Kyle Pongos Jennifer Ragan Cheeri Lynn Redd Kayla Rae Rice Leonard Lee Robbins Michelle Leigh Rollins Ariel Yvonne Salo Kimberly Ann Sams Lisa Smith Chantelle Michelle Vargas Jessica Linda Verdugo Angela Marie Winn

### NEW COLLEGE OF INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND SCIENCES (Established 1984)

MARLENE TROMP, PHD Vice Provost and Dean

SIÂN MOONEY, PHD Associate Dean

EDUARDO PAGÁN, PHD Associate Dean

TODD SANDRIN, PhD Associate Dean

PATICK BIXBY, PhD Director of Graduate Studies

LOUIS MENDOZA, PHD
Director, School of Humanities, Arts & Cultural Studies

LARA FERRY, PHD
Interim Director, School of Mathematical & Natural Sciences

JEFFREY KASSING, PHD
Director, School of Social & Behavioral Sciences

#### NEW COLLEGE OF INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND SCIENCES CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 3:00 p.m., The Fletcher Library Lawn Arizona State University at the West campus

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

Eduardo Pagán, PhD Associate Dean

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

**Bell Ringer**Je T'aime Barrera

Flag Bearer Honor Soluri-Whelan

#### College Marshal

Connie Borror, PhD School of Mathematical & Natural Sciences

#### HONOR GUARD

ASU Air Force ROTC

#### THE NATIONAL ANTHEM

"The Star Spangled Banner" — Francis Scott Key Michele Coombs — Vocalist

#### REMARKS

Marlene Tromp, PhD, Vice Provost and Dean

#### **OUTSTANDING UNDERGRADUATE**

Amanda Cavazos

#### RECOGNITION OF BARRETT HONORS GRADUATES

Ramsey Eric Ramsey, PhD, Associate Dean

#### RECOGNITION OF HONOR GRADUATES

Marlene Tromp, PhD, Vice Provost and Dean

### INTRODUCTION AND HOODING OF MASTER OF ARTS IN INTERDISCIPLINARY STUDIES GRADUATES

Sharon Kirsch, PhD, Director, Master of InterdisciplinaryStudies

### INTRODUCTION AND HOODING OF MASTER OF ARTS IN COMMUNICATION STUDIES GRADUATES

Lindsey Meán, PhD, Director, Master of Communication Studies

### INTRODUCTION AND HOODING OF MASTER OF ARTS IN SOCIAL JUSTICE AND HUMAN RIGHTS GRADUATES

Julie Murphy-Erfani, PhD, Director, Master in Social Justice & Human Rights

### INTRODUCTION AND HOODING OF MASTER OF SCIENCE IN PSYCHOLOGY GRADUATES

Kristin Mickelson, PhD, Director, Master in Psychology

#### Reader

Diane Gruber, PhD, Senior Lecturer, School of Social and Behavioral Sciences and Barrett, The Honors College

### INTRODUCTION OF BACCALAUREATE GRADUATES Presented by

Louis Mendoza, PhD, Director, School of Humanities, Arts & Cultural Studies Lara Ferry, PhD, School of Mathematical & Natural Sciences Jeffrey Kassing, PhD, Director, School of Social & Behavioral Sciences

#### Readers

Diane Gruber, PhD, Senior Lecturer, School of Social and Behavioral Sciences and Barrett, The Honors College Kristin Mickelson, PhD, Professor, School of Social & Behavioral Sciences

#### ALMA MATER—ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

Music and Words by Ernest Hopkins and Miles Dresskell Michele Coombs — Vocalist

#### RECESSIONAL

Leonard Wood — Bagpiper

#### MESSAGE TO THE NEW COLLEGE GRADUATES

Congratulations on your extraordinary achievement! The faculty and staff of New College offer our sincere best wishes for your continued personal and professional success. We all look forward to seeing your work in the world; we know you will make your mark as an ASU New College graduate. Today, you join a prestigious body of New College and ASU alumni, who have shared in some of the same remarkable experiences. Please stay in touch with us by joining the ASU Alumni Association, so we can continue to celebrate your triumphs and share the journey of our new students with you. You can take advantage of special new graduate membership rates (\$25 annual or \$300 lifetime dues) and become an active member of the ASU Alumni Association at www.asu.edu/alumni.

#### ABOUT THE NEW COLLEGE

The New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences offers a nationally unique environment: a small college experience with the power of ASU's major research university resources. Working one-on-one with our cutting-edge faculty—often through our New College Undergraduate Inquiry and Research Experience program (NCUIRE), our students reshape the boundaries of knowledge in their fields of study. This prepares them for a future of reshaping the world outside of ASU.

New College was founded on a "new" way of thinking about the academy. Instead of reproducing the intellectual silos that separate fields of study in other institutions, our programs have been structured on the notion that if we break down the barriers between fields, we can think in more innovative ways, do more path-breaking work,

offer more effective solutions to real-world problems. From our Interdisciplinary Arts and Performance degree that teaches students many forms of artistic expression and then asks into what mode a concept should be born; to our Forensics degree that brings together fields like chemistry, psychology, and legal studies; to our Social Justice and Human Rights degree that explores sociological, historical, and contemporary cultural analyses of the issues, New College offers educational experiences that transcend more limited ways of thinking about the world.

The mission of New College is to prepare students to succeed in a globalized, diverse economy by providing them with solid disciplinary foundations that are coupled with an ability to think and act constructively across disciplines to discover answers to the complex problems that face society today and to create civic and economic well-being, within contexts ranging from the local to the global.

New College's programs build on the philosophy that inter-, multi-, and transdisciplinary education enhances our graduates' ability both to address the needs of business, industry, schools, and communities of this region and to meet the challenges of the twenty-first century. New College's Bachelor of Art and Bachelor of Science degrees include: American Studies; Applied Computing; Applied Mathematics; Applied Science; Applied Science—Cell and Molecular Biology Research; Biology; Communication; English; English—Secondary Education; Ethnicity, Race, & First Nations Studies; Forensics; History; History— Secondary Education; Integrative Studies; Interdisciplinary Arts & Performance; Interdisciplinary Arts & Sciences Life Sciences; Latin American Studies; Life Sciences—Environmental Sciences Concentration; Life Sciences—Forensics Concentration; Philosophy, Religion & Society; Political Science; Psychology, Psychology (Online); Religion & Applied Ethics Studies; Social & Behavioral Sciences; Social & Cultural Analysis; Sociology; Spanish; Statistics; and Women & Gender Studies. New College offers Master of Art degrees in Communication Studies, English, Interdisciplinary Studies, Social Justice & Human Rights, and Social Technologies and a Master of Science in Psychology.

#### BACHELOR OF APPLIED SCIENCE

Melissa Renee Cordova Cinthia Haro Deborah Renee Healey Jennifer Hobbs Lee Mondel Jackson, Sr. Jaclyn G. Warren Erica Leigh Williams

#### **BACHELOR OF ARTS**

#### BIOLOGY

Charles Lee Barton Timothy M. McKinley Denisse Coronado Paredes

#### COMMUNICATION

Ana Laura Acosta Tania Belen Altamirano Jetaime Barrera Cindy Lou Bernal Courtney Veronica Brown Nicole Shena Cade Stephanie Nicole Carey Erin Elizabeth Chapman Eddie Crawford Lucero Curiel Britni Rose Delgado Cortney Anne Easton Kendra Estle Nicholas Henry Gomez Kammyon Arthur Gooden Stephanie rochelle Haehl Nikolas Adam Hauswirth Ashley Nicole Jones Rebecca Ann Rachel Landavaso Evelyn Jepkemboi Lelei Marlene Lopez Jessica McQueary Jessica Noelle Ortega Melisa Pejzic Sarah Katharine Quintal Michele Louise Redlin Alysse Gabriella Reyes Bernard Joseph Rosen Daniel Downs Rubin Kendall Nicole Sanders Magdalena Rose Schmeling Amber Marie Schoenfield

#### **ENGLISH**

Miranda Nicole Cunningham Brittany Alyssa Davis Megan Anne Kizer Lance Mckee McKennah Leigh Rhiannon Schroeder Emily Joy Smith Melanie Victoria Wheelen Meridith Dawn Whitt

#### HISTORY

Morgan Lynn Cosgrove

Amanda Ellen Crow Bethany Storme Lowrance Preston Patric Murphy Coleen Marie Shull Dana Leigh Verbalaitis

#### INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND PERFORMANCE Kristina Leigh Strava

#### INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND SCIENCES

Amanda Nicole Bubnash Brittany Buchele Jamie Marie Casebier Yuhua Dai Chang Amber Remley

### PHILOSOPHY, RELIGION AND SOCIETY

Christine Michelle Ratzlaff

#### POLITICAL SCIENCE

Luis Eduardo Gomez
Gregory Xavier Hernandez
Ashley Marie Kavanaugh
Justin David Krznarich
Jelena Mitrovic
Christopher Daniel Pawloski
Kaylee Ann Saunders
Merna Syawish
Brandon Michael Urness
Annie Marie Watson

#### **PSYCHOLOGY**

Lesley Erin Acosta Mathieu James Agee Shireen Ahmadi Rosario Marlene Alarcon Kamaria Danielle Allen Aimee Katherine Anderson Roberta Bator Michael Battaglia Shahrzad Mozafari Beiraghi Petra Betterton Scott Joseph Blanton Amanda Brown Angela Darlene Brown Bethany Ruth Bruce Riana Christene Burnett Kelsie Butler Taylor Justine Campfield

Amanda Rae Lebron Castro Emyrene Coleman Kristin Marcia Coletti Tarinda Kay Craglow Cindy Lynn Crain Kelli Jo Cwiekowski Matthew James Davis Meagan Renee Davis Kristin Day Kailee Ann DeFranco Anianette Michelle Desimone Lisett Duarte Holly Jane Duncan Anuoluwa Etinosa Ekunwe Chantal Lee Ann Engstrand Maribel Escobar Kaitlyn Jane Ferguson Monica Noel Fitchett Caitlin Nichole Gabriel Tamika Nicole Gash Andrew James Geenty Lauren Nicole George Jose Romanko Gonzales III Salvador R. Gonzalez Jeff M. Green Alexa Nicole Hala Stevie Anne Hernandez Diana Herrera II Valerie Ann Hoback Shacorra Mercedes Huckaby Deanna Iszanni Ismail Tyiesha Lashawn Jackson Kristin Danielle Jarzab Gerald Jasmin Susan M. Johnson Teresa Jane Kapphahn Ashley Marie Kavanaugh Shandi Lynn Keck Monica Kim Gabriela Le Marie Jordan Shantelle Lippler Everardo Llamas Holly Ann Lowry Sharon Marie Lyon Shavamli Mehrotra Jennifer Mae Melendez **Brittany Nicole Mills** Angela Lenore Mitchell Michelle Renee Mooshegian Ana Morales Teuta Morina Brittany Eileen Morris Sonya Mukherjee Brooke Leann Murray

Diana Elaine Naylor Jaimie Joy Neil Cassandra Eileen Noe Nicole Kristine Ommen Keleigh Owens Danielle Lorraine Palmer Samantha Penna Tim Perumal Catherine R. Phillips Heather Nicole Pierson David Lee Pillars, Jr. Ambar Valeria Pineda Christine Pinero Kimberly Porte Frank Aaron Ramos Jessica Elisabeth Rittenhouse Lindsey L. Scalise Sarah Victoria Schmalz Madison Olivia Schmitt Danielle Mary Jane Schriepe Clova Rebekah Simmons Timothy Christopher Sinclair Ashley Amrit Singh

Karen Michele Smith Kelsey Karleen Smutny Andrew Solie Tiffany Ann Sorensen Katherine Cecilia Tucker Savanna Carol Uranga Nicole Maria Valenzuela Marlene Sanchez Vazquez Cheryl Vilimek Elisa E. Vogt Washley Watley Thomas Brent Wearp Zori Christian Wickander Gina Verean Wilson Stephanie Marie Yates Alyssa Frances Yazzie Jade Noelani Lee Yonehiro

SOCIAL AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES Lydia Crystal Arias Emily Benson Jordan Isaiah Canady Cynthia A. Hansen Chelsea Nicole Johnson Chelsie Rae Kinion Lyndsey Ann Morgan Stephen Marcus Pagan Myriah Rodgers Alexis Segovia Kristen Morgan Williams Bridget Cara Yaghmourian

#### SOCIOLOGY

Jeremey Torrance Binion
Jazmyn Gwynne Conway
Tracy Lynn Crawford
Jewanjot Kaur
Emilio Trinidad Luna
Paula Victoria Sanchez
Martinez
Kevin Michael Tinsley
Reynaldo Trevino IV

SPANISH Zachary David Lekan

#### **BACHELOR OF SCIENCE**

APPLIED COMPUTING Kyle Allan Brown Adelbert James Wadsworth

APPLIED COMPUTING (DATABASE SYSTEMS) John B. Bonifas Gohar Tsarukyan Hunter

APPLIED COMPUTING (NETWORKING AND DISTRIBUTED PROCESSING) Charles Philip McCracken IV

#### APPLIED MATHEMATICS

Rosario Minette Herrera Tyler John McKinney Aaron Daniel Miller David Soriano Jimmie Wade Thomas II

#### **BIOLOGY**

Rimie Bhatia Scott Anthony Binkerd Cassandra Clement Brenna Jennette Corley Jessy Caleb DeSierra
Alexander Rhett Engstrum
Ruth Anne Ford
Bryan R. Chavez Garcia
Amanda Jane Haage
Alexander Michael Heiser
Kolby Hemmele
Jilma Elsa Joy
Brittany Lynn Owens
Dora Jasmine Santiago
Issa John Sayegh
Shelby L. Verhyen

BIOLOGY (ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE)

Savanna Skye Bailey Sean Michael Hannam Brian Dean Hazel

BIOLOGY (FORENSICS)

Veronique Cardenas Back Crystal Cuiping Deng KatiJo Ellen Fleming Silvana Celeste Rivera

COMMUNICATION
Joey Michal Egy

Julie Marie Gilbert Daisy Arely Lopez Ramos Jordan Robert Powers Monique Alina Romero Emily Jo Swank Kevin Michael Tinsley Adrian Marquez Young

FORENSICS Sara Dewell

Robin Jarrett Lane Ariday Morales Christy Iris Mosher Nadine Salameh

#### POLITICAL SCIENCE

Nathan Paul Babbitt Ana Maria Miranda Daisy Arely Lopez Ramos Treven Fraser Sekula Mark D. Skroch Lartey Kelvin Tetteh

#### **PSYCHOLOGY**

Sabrina Anne Beck Alice Beckett Emmanuel Louis Bonilla Jillyan Rebecca Booker Benissa C. Boulos Sarai Alejandra Cabrera Kendra Shari Canady Kaylyn Nicole Clymer Ryan Dejean Bryana Lynn Edgell Alexis Marie Hart Paul D. Jones Amanda Joy Keller Luke Allen Kelley Santana Kocharova Jordan Hiatt Lowery Urhay Wilson Marokeel Navil Natali Martinez

Christina Angelica Osberg Briana Paskins Earl Jasper Radina Tyler Michael Scott Marlee Jo Seymour Alyssa Nicole Trudel Chelsea Ann Walsh Tomasz Kacper Wisniewski

SOCIAL AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES July Eugene Turley Tara Marie Zimmerman SOCIOLOGY Nicole Renee Almanza Tyler Michael Arthur Elizabeth Urias

WOMEN AND GENDER STUDIES Amanda Catherine Cavazos

### SCHOOL FOR THE FUTURE OF INNOVATION IN SOCIETY (Established 2015)

#### DAVID GUSTON

Founding Director & Professor, School for the Future of Innovation in Society; Co-Director & Professor, Consortium for Science, Policy & Outcomes; Director, Center for Nanotechnology in Society

### SCHOOL FOR THE FUTURE OF INNOVATION IN SOCIETY CONVOCATION

Monday, December 14, 2015, 5:30pm Reception to precede Convocation at 4:30PM ASU Lyceum Theater

#### PROCESSIONAL

#### **MASTER OF CEREMONIES**

SFIS Faculty

#### WELCOME REMARKS

**David Guston** 

#### HONORED GUEST RECOGNITION

SFIS Faculty

#### STUDENT CONVOCATION SPEAKER

#### STUDENT HONOR GRADUATE

#### PRESENTATION OF GRADUATE CANDIDATES

Gary Grossman

Associate Director for Programs and Associate Professor, School for the Future of Innovation in Society Faculty Athletic Representative, Senior Vice President & Secretary

#### CLOSING REMARKS

#### RECESSIONAL

#### ABOUT THE SCHOOL FOR THE FUTURE OF INNOVATION IN SOCIETY

Established in 2015, the School for the Future of Innovation in Society educates new generations of students to make innovation the object of systematic study. With our interdisciplinary faculty, students study the promises and challenges of new technologies and the big ideas that change our lives each day, and they explore how decisions we make today about innovations will transform the world around us. We see our efforts and those of our students as part of a larger social fabric – local, regional, national, global – that informs our wants and needs about innovation. We are planning now for the kinds of futures that we want to inhabit. More information can be found at sfis asu edu.

### SCHOOL OF SUSTAINABILITY (Established 2006)

CHRISTOPHER G. BOONE, PHD
Dean and Professor, School of Sustainability
Professor, School of Human Evolution and Social Change
Senior Sustainability Scientist, ASU Wrigley Institute

#### SCHOOL OF SUSTAINABILITY CONVOCATION

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 11:00 a.m., Evelyn Smith Music Theater

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

#### MASTER OF CEREMONIES

Leah Sunna, BA
President, School of Sustainability Alumni Chapter
Policy Analyst, Sustainability Policy & Program Department at Salt River Project

#### WELCOME

Christopher G. Boone

### GREETINGS FROM THE JULIE ANN WRIGLEY GLOBAL INSTITUTE OF SUSTAINABILITY

Rob Melnick, PhD

Executive Director & Chief Operating Officer, ASU Wrigley Institute Presidential Professor of Practice, School of Sustainability Senior Sustainability Scientist, ASU Wrigley Institute

#### HONORED GUESTS

School of Sustainability Faculty

#### STUDENT CONVOCATION SPEAKERS

#### PRESENTATION OF GRADUATE CANDIDATES

John Martin Anderies, PhD
Professor, School of Sustainability
Professor, School of Human Evolution and Social Change
Graduate Director, School of Sustainability
Senior Sustainability Scientist, ASU Wrigley Institute

#### PRESENTATION OF UNDERGRADUATE CANDIDATES

Sonja Klinsky, PhD Assistant Professor, School of Sustainability Senior Sustainability Scientist, ASU Wrigley Institute

#### **CLOSING REMARKS**

#### RECESSIONAL

#### ABOUT THE SCHOOL OF SUSTAINABILITY

Established in 2006, the School of Sustainability educates a new generation of scholars and practitioners and creates innovative modes of scholarship by bringing together leaders, stakeholders and people from multiple disciplines to develop practical solutions to the most pressing sustainability challenges.

The school offers graduate programs leading to Master of Science, Master of Arts, Master of Sustainable Solutions, Executive Master for Sustainability Leadership and Doctor of Philosophy degrees in sustainability, as well as undergraduate programs leading to Bachelor of Science and Bachelor of Arts degrees in sustainability. Degree programs focus on collaborative learning, transdisciplinary approaches and solution-oriented training to address sustainability challenges relating to areas such as energy and materials, water, ecosystems, urbanization, international development, social transformations, climate and food systems.

The School of Sustainability works closely with the Julie Ann Wrigley Global Institute of Sustainability, which is the hub of Arizona State University's sustainability initiatives. The institute advances solutions, engagement, education and research for a sustainable and prosperous future. Both the school and the institute initiate and nurture work on issues of sustainability across the university and collaborate with other academic institutions, governments, businesses and industries, and community groups locally, nationally and globally. To learn more, please visit sustainability.asu.edu and schoolofsustainability.asu.edu.

#### **BACHELOR OF ARTS**

Payton Leigh Collins Veeramathi Margaret Evani Meghan Elizabeth Herrick Mousumi Shapna Islam Kori Lee Izbicki Michael T. Marston Taylor Danielle Reimann

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Clayton Richard Beyer Zachary Douglas Boucher Christopher Michael Brush Leslie Andrea Castro Laura Beatriz Quintero Cervantes Sophia M. Essian Erick Alejandro Franco Lauren Elizabeth Hunsinger Joseph Sawicki

## WALTER CRONKITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (Established 1984)

CHRISTOPHER CALLAHAN, MPA
Dean

MARIANNE BARRETT, PhD Senior Associate Dean

Kristin Gilger, MA Associate Dean

MARK LODATO, MED Assistant Dean

### WALTER CRONKITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION CONVOCATION

Monday, December 14, 2015 7 p.m., ASU Gammage

#### **PROCESSIONAL**

#### WELCOME

Christopher Callahan, Dean

#### SPECIAL VIDEO

Walter Cronkite: Legend and Legacy

#### KEYNOTE CONVOCATION SPEAKER

Mi-Ai Parrish, President and Publisher, The Arizona Republic

#### PRESENTATION OF PHD DEGREE CANDIDATE

Craig Allen, Doctoral Director

#### PRESENTATION OF MASTER'S DEGREE CANDIDATES

Marianne Barrett, Senior Associate Dean

#### PRESENTATION OF BACHELOR'S DEGREE CANDIDATES

Mark Lodato, Assistant Dean

SPECIAL AWARDS

STUDENT SPEAKER

#### RECESSIONAL

#### WALTER CRONKITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION

#### About the School

The Cronkite School is widely recognized as one of the nation's premier professional journalism programs. Rooted in the time-honored values — accuracy, responsibility, objectivity, integrity — that characterize its namesake, the school fosters journalistic excellence and ethics among students as they master the practical professional skills they need to succeed in the digital journalism world of today and tomorrow.

The Cronkite School's 1,700 students consistently lead the country in national competitions. Over the past decade, Cronkite has been No. 1 in the nation in the Society of Professional Journalists' Mark of Excellence competition and the Broadcast Education Association's Festival of Media Arts awards and has finished in the top 10 in the Hearst Journalism Awards each year.

Students are guided by a faculty that is made up of both award-winning professional journalists and world-class media scholars. In recent years, the school has added to its faculty such leading journalists as former Washington Post Executive Editor Leonard Downie Jr., BET Vice President Retha Hill, Minneapolis Star Tribune Editor Tim McGuire, Sacramento Bee Executive Editor Rick Rodriguez, Pulitzer Prize-winning journalist Jacquee Petchel, Denver Post News Director Kevin Dale and Knight Foundation journalism innovator Eric Newton.

The Cronkite School continues to lead the field of journalism education with its innovative use of the "teaching hospital" method, providing both unparalleled learning opportunities for students and important news content to the community, state, region and nation. Arizona PBS, one of the nation's largest public television stations, is now part of Cronkite, making it the largest media outlet operated by a journalism school in the world. Arizona PBS serves as a hub for the Cronkite School's full-immersion professional programs and a testing ground for new approaches in journalism.

Cronkite students participate in a dozen professional immersion programs, guided by award-winning journalists and communications professional, applying what they have learned in the classroom in real-world learning environments. Students cover the most important issues of the day from public affairs news bureaus in Phoenix and Washington. For Arizona PBS, they produce a nightly newscast that reaches 1.9 million households as well as a robust multimedia news website featuring in-depth regional stories. Students also report on sports from bureaus in Los Angles and Phoenix.

Students in the Public Relations Lab develop campaigns for client companies, while Carnegie-Knight News21 multimedia journalists conduct national data-driven investigations into issues critical to Americans. In the Public Insight Network Bureau, students work with professional news organizations to deepen their connections to audiences, and in the New Media Innovation and Entrepreneurship Lab, they use digital technologies to forge the future of journalism.

This past year, more than 70 students in many of these professional immersion programs collaborated to create a statewide TV special on the deadly problem of heroin use that reached over 1 million viewers in January. "Hooked: Tracking Heroin's Hold on Arizona," produced by the Cronkite School in partnership with the Arizona Broadcasters Association, recently received the region's highest TV honor, the Governors' Award from the Rocky Mountain Southwest Chapter of the National Academy of Television Arts & Sciences.

Elsewhere at the school, the Donald W. Reynolds National Center for Business Journalism provides education and training to professional journalists and Cronkite Global Initiatives brings international journalists to the school for study and training.

All of these initiatives take place in a state-of-the-art building that is unparalleled in journalism education. ASU's investment in the school has generated national and international attention from educators and media professionals who place the school in the top tier of all U.S. journalism schools. The Times of London, The New York Times and USA Today have pointed to the Cronkite School as a leading example of changes taking place at journalism schools across the country. These prestigious publications called the Cronkite School a pioneer, kindling a notion of new media that will shape how news is delivered and how people will stay informed in the future.

#### **About Walter Cronkite**

ASU's journalism program was named in honor of former CBS News anchor Walter Cronkite in 1984.

The relationship started when Tom Chauncey, longtime owner of the CBS affiliate in Phoenix and a leading supporter of journalism education at ASU, contacted his old friend in an effort to advance the program. An endowment on behalf of the program was soon established and the school was named after "the most trusted man in America."

Over the next quarter of a century, Cronkite lent much more than his name to the school. He was closely involved — advising leadership, guiding students and faculty and traveling to Arizona each year to personally give the Walter Cronkite Award for Excellence in Journalism to one of the nation's top journalists. The most special relationship, though, was with "our students," as Cronkite would always call them. Young women and men, some with parents barely old enough to remember Cronkite behind the anchor desk, lit up when he walked into a classroom. They hung on his every word as he thoughtfully answered their questions about the profession he so loved. They lined up just to shake his hand, and he loved every minute of it.

In what turned out to be Cronkite's last visit to ASU in 2007 before declining health prevented him from traveling, a group of 100 students gathered with just a few minutes of notice that Cronkite was in the building. He held them spellbound as he spoke about covering World War II, Vietnam, Apollo, Watergate and presidents from Truman to Reagan — and of how important "our school" was to him.

Although Cronkite died on July 17, 2009, before he was able to visit the new building, he remains an ever-present part of the school's heartbeat and direction. His legacy lives on in the spirit and passion with which the school teaches both the skills to do journalism in today's media environment and the time-honored ethics and news values necessary to do it in the manner that would make him proud. The Cronkite School has established a special memorial fund in Cronkite's name. For more information on the fund and to learn more about Cronkite's legacy and career, visit cronkite.asu.edu/rememberingcronkite.

# **About Our Graduates**

The Cronkite School has more than 8,000 alumni throughout the Valley, across the country and around the world. Many are leaders in television, digital media, newspapers, radio, magazines and public relations.

In 1993, the Cronkite School inducted its first class into the Cronkite Alumni Hall of Fame. The charter inductees were Al Michaels ('66), an Emmy Award-winning sports broadcaster best known for anchoring "Monday Night Football," and Bill Redeker ('71), an ABC News correspondent who covered the Middle East and the Far East during his 30 years with the network.

Other notable Cronkite Alumni Hall of Fame inductees include Becky Anderson ('94), CNN International anchor; Julie Cart ('98), Pulitzer Prize-winning Los Angeles Times reporter; Derrick Hall ('91), president of the Arizona Diamondbacks; Christine Devine ('87), news anchor at FOX 11 in Los Angeles; Mary Kim Titla ('85), founder of Native Youth Magazine; Ray Artigue ('76), president of The Artigue Agency; and Chip Dean ('77), director of ESPN's "Monday Night Football."

Graduates of the school who are interested in joining the Cronkite School alumni chapter are encouraged to call 602.496.5555 or visit asu.edu/alumni. Stay connected to fellow alumni by registering at cronkitenation.com.

# WALTER CRONKITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

# JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION

Kathryn Belle Beck Gregory Kogler Breeden Jennifer Marie Briney Justin Kyle Cabrera Sienna Yolanda Elizabeth Carrillo Aimee Nicole Cash Maribel Castillo Jamie Michelle Cochran Natalie Rosann Crandall Allyson Rae Cummings Victoria Anne Esparza Meryl Rachel Fishler Graeme Glenn Flynn Tyler Austin Freader Greg Michael Freitas Peyton Diana Gallovich Lauren Ashlyn Gephart Allyson Rita Gerrard Mallory Ellen Gleich Brittani Lauren Gomez Rachel Alexandra Gosselin Lindsey Mae Hahn Catherine Hahne Stephan B. Harvey Morgan Kendall Hawkins Alyssa Brook Hillman Chelsea La Juan Hough Ryan James Howes Paulina Ewelina Iracka Yahaira Jacquez Megann Kay Jakubek Karolina Jaron Kevin Allen Jimenez Brandon Roy Johansen

Breanna Johnson Hannah Johnston Mario Mike Kalo Jasmine C. Kemper Alexis Nicole Krasinski Nihal Jaytirth Krishan Kimberly Diane Linn Alisha Kaur Liyanage Aubrey Mccleve Jesse Aaron Millard Andrew Kenneth Mitchell Juliet Tjin Tjin Moo Jessica Nicole Moore Devon Christine Noehring Miranda Nicole Perez Virginia Jeanette Poulson Charles Alexander Rahrig Brittany Amanda Rex Sydni Paige Russell Daniel Austin Cinco Santa Christopher Robert Schubert Sonny Ray Scott Kourtney Seaton Osei Serratos Jamie Dawn Sheldon Samantha A. Shotzbarger Shelby Marie Slaughter Johana Maria Soto Tyler Cotter Suddarth Adriana Victoria Torres Evan William Webeck Cassandra Dawn Weller Siera Isabelle Whitten Nicholas Sean Wicksman Whitney McCarthy

Woodworth

# MASS COMMUNICATION AND MEDIA STUDIES

Julius Olukayode Adewumi Alexander Maxwell Angel Alejandro Arroyo Nathan Alejandro Baguio Jordyn Nicole Berwager Ashlee Taylor Best Blair Emma Harper Billings Amanda Joy Bunney Kaily Burns Kendra Nicole Carlo Muriah Lee Carlson Natalie Marie Clem Andrew Michael Cummings James Scott Davidson Ariana Fiorentino Stephanie Lea Foresythe Chanse Ray Frenette Shanita Marie Harper Kirsten Corinne Ibarra Neil Alan Large Gena Angelique Louque Kaitlin McIntosh Julianna Medina Brittany Mullen Mariah Owens Thomas James Pierce Jenna Leigh Polzin Baylee Erica Reblin Michelle Dawn Rhude Alyssa Rose Romeo Michelle Lynn Sadlon Jay Michael Smith Kelli Patricia Sullivan Sylvia Alina Tough Susan Shepherd Williamson Tiffany Wong Jamie Nicole Wright

# W. P. CAREY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS (Established 1955)

Amy Hillman, PhD Dean

KAY A. FARIS, PhD Senior Associate Dean, Academic Programs

MICHELE PFUND, PHD Associate Dean, Undergraduate Programs

TIMOTHY J. DESCH, MED
Assistant Dean, Admissions, Undergraduate Programs

JOAN F. BRETT, PhD Associate Dean, Graduate Programs

STEPHEN TAYLOR, MBA Assistant Dean, Graduate Programs

MARK MANFREDO, PHD Associate Dean, Polytechnic Campus

MICHAEL GOUL, PHD Associate Dean for Research

AJAY VINZE, PHD
Associate Dean
Associate Vice Provost, Graduate Education

# W. P. CAREY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS CONVOCATION

Monday, December 14, 2015 6:30 p.m., Wells Fargo Arena ASU Tempe Campus

# MASTER OF CEREMONIES

Michele Pfund, Associate Dean, Undergraduate Programs

**Stage Party Processional** 

# ALMA MATER - ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY

Music and Words by Ernest Hopkins and Miles Dresskell

# **GREETINGS**

# FEATURED STUDENT SPEAKER

Turken Family Outstanding Graduating Senior Kaitlyn Fitzgerald

# **FINALISTS**

Esther Adusei Rachel Chada Kaitlyn Fitzgerald

# INTRODUCTION OF GRADUATES

#### **Readers of Names**

Timothy Desch, MEd, Assistant Dean, Admissions, Undergraduate Programs John Eaton, PhD, Clinical Professor, Department of Marketing

#### DEPARTMENT CHAIRS

Philip Reckers, PhD, Director, School of Accountancy
Mark Manfredo, PhD, Director, Morrison School of Agribusiness
Gustavo Ventura, PhD, Chair, Department of Economics
Thomas Bates, PhD, Chair, Department of Finance
Raghu Santanam, PhD, Chair, Department of Information Systems
Trevis Certo, PhD, Chair, Department of Management
Amy Ostrom, PhD, Chair, Department of Marketing
John W. Fowler, PhD, Chair, Department of Supply Chain Management

# UNDERGRADUATE COMMITTEE

Perseus Munshi, MBA, School of Accountancy
Roger Hutt, PhD, Morrison School of Agribusiness
Cara McDaniel, PhD, Department of Economics
Laura Lindsey, PhD, Department of Finance
Altaf Ahmad, PhD, Department of Information Systems
James Moore, PhD, Department of Management
Ajith Kumar, PhD, Department of Marketing
Eddie Davila, MBA, Department of Supply Chain Management

#### **CLOSE**

Michele Pfund, PhD, Associate Dean, Undergraduate Programs

# RECESSIONAL

#### ABOUT THE W. P. CAREY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

The W. P. Carey School of Business at Arizona State University is one of the highest-ranked and largest business schools in the United States. The school

is internationally recognized for its leadership in business education and for positively impacting the practice, science and art of management on a national and international scale. The school works to rethink the nature of business, engage the world, and create a better future.

More than 13,000 students attend the W. P. Carey School of Business, including about 50 National Merit Scholars and more than 100 doctoral candidates. The student body is especially diverse, including representatives from more than 90 countries.

The W. P. Carey School boasts an acclaimed faculty that includes four Academy of Management Fellows, two Fellows of the Society for Industrial and Organizational Psychology, an Association for Consumer Research Fellow, and a Nobel Prize winner in economics. Many faculty members are also on the editorial boards of academic journals and publications. The school boasts 11 well-known research centers and a research institute, and is internationally recognized for research productivity.

Both the school's graduate and undergraduate business programs are ranked Top 30 in the nation by U.S. News & World Report. The executive MBA program is ranked No. 13 in the world by The Wall Street Journal. The W. P. Carey School of Business is also known for providing excellent "return on investment" at both the graduate and undergraduate levels.

Undergraduate Bachelor of Science degrees are offered in nine areas, including accountancy, business data analytics, business entrepreneurship, computer information systems, economics, finance, management, marketing and supply chain management.

Undergraduate students also have the option of earning a Bachelor of Arts degree in business with a concentration in Chinese language and culture, communication, food industry management, global agribusiness, global leadership, global logistics management, global politics, human resources, law, public service and public policy, retail management, Spanish language and culture, sports and media studies, statistics, sustainability, technology, tourism management or urban policy.

The school's renowned MBA program is offered in four platforms: full time, evening, executive and online. Master's degrees are also available in accountancy, business analytics, finance, global logistics, information management, management, real estate development and taxation. The school ranks high for the quantity and quality of its doctoral graduates. The doctoral degrees include accountancy, agribusiness, economics, finance, information management, management, marketing, and supply chain management. Many managers and executives also come to the school for its highly desirable executive education certificates, placing a heavy emphasis on professional development.

The W. P. Carey alumni network spans the globe. Our 90,000 alumni represent highly regarded companies from diverse industries, including manufacturing, technology, retail, banking, accounting, entertainment, and food, as well as entrepreneurial firms and respected nonprofit organizations.

For more information about the W. P. Carey School of Business, please visit wpcarey.asu.edu.

# W. P. CAREY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

Margaret Mary Johnson

BUSINESS (COMMUNICATION) Sophia Abikzer Eldridge Joshua Akins Mohammed Solaiman A S Al-Haidar Khalid Tarq M Alareeky Yousef Alemadi Mary Allyson Alexandrou Eyas Abdulaziz H Algead Brenda Araiza Katelyn Nicole Austria Stetson Brian Banks Ryan Mathew Beazley Barak Thomas Brakke Katelyn Jo Cantu Christopher Michael Carlino Xiaoxuan Chen Samantha Emily Conner Taylor Lynn Conway Lauren Nicole Coultrap Dylan James Dunlap Taylor Marie Etter Rachel Brianne Fisher Kristina Lisa Gehringer Austin James Glenn Jesus Gonzalvez, Jr. Leslie Marie Gorence Lindsay Michelle Gregory Bailey Lynne Hewlett Emily Katherine Irwin Savannah Elise Ivanitski Jenna Lynn Jacob Leonela Maria Jimenez Madison Noel Johnson

Peter Andrew Kucenski Keira Estelle Larson Jungyun Lee Chen Li Ana Cristina Lomeli Amanda Loveless Martha Sue Luse Angel Cabral Madrid Jason Robert Mangas Evelyn Julie Michaud Justin Thomas Miller Nicolette Elisabeth Miller Matthew T. Parks Aveena Deepak Patel Ryan Edward Planegger Hayden Michael Plimmer Alicia Jill Porter Eric Richard Powers, Sr. Daniel Jason Provenzano Xiao Oian Denver Joseph Rollinson Jessica Leigh Roumas Brett Jordan Rudolph Darian Jade Rusow Rebecca Crantz Shemesh Brennan Chapman Smith Kristen Lynne Smith Clarissa Danielle Sorden Elizabeth Mei Ling Sperry Jason Patrick Sutton Kylie Hannah Swanson Gregory James Szot Matthew Daniel Taft Todd Clinton Taylor

Wade Patrick Thoelen Kathy Le Tran Esteban C. Trevino II Michael Jon Vantatenhove Matthew Benjamin Vaughan Vickie A. Villegas Samuel Louis Vodovoz William T. Walker, Jr. Cal Timothy Webb Bryce Myron Wester Megan Elizabeth Wilson Xue Xia Taeyoung Yoo **Kyle Thomas Yount** Danielle Machelle Zaitz Annabella Suzanne Zennan Alexia Zepeda Zijie Zhao

**BUSINESS** (GLOBAL LEADERSHIP) Hamad Mohammed H Alkhamis Abdulaziz Farhan M Alshammari Yutong Chen Alexandra Carrie Fog Johnny Hernandez Gary Lee McGill Brian Derick Pierce Trov G. Rav Carmen Susanne Rivera Daniela Rubio Ramos Alexis D Ette Valenzuela Benjamin Lynn Van Slate

# BUSINESS (GLOBAL LOGISTICS MANAGEMENT)

Esther Adusei Todd C. Child Lynna Sue Fine Alex Nabil Gharfeh James Michael Roche Yohanes Kristian Setiawan

# BUSINESS (GLOBAL POLITICS)

Esther Adusei Garrett Davis Hart Cole Wilder Horchler Jonathan Daniel Kalm Gregory Ryan McLeod Nathan Joseph Morgan Matthew Kirkby Robinson Jesus Richard Ronquillo

# BUSINESS (HUMAN RESOURCES)

Andrea Nadine De Gooyer Angelica Maria Favela Nicole Felipe Timothy S. Jewart Alana Theresa Merino Yesenia Montanez Duyen-Tham Thi Nguyen Van Le Khanh Nguyen Thomas Leon Sagadin Clarissa Danielle Sorden

#### BUSINESS (LAW)

Hussain Mohammed J A
Al-Jaber
Saleh Ibrahim S Alrawaji
Syed Azeem Altaf
Hassan Aoufe
Michael Shahin Bastani
Justin Andrew Bishop
Kendree Brinae Bitter
Judith Mariel Brovitz
Nicolette Campagnola
Eric Davis
Michael Mcdonald Durkin

Emma Fleming Brian Charles Gaarde Brady Brent Garrett Brian Nicholas Gibbons Samuel Jacob Gifford Lester Gonzalez Cassidy Christine Hurlbut Danielle Corrinne Kasprzyk Kaitlyn Rose Lahman Natalie Lame Alexander Barrett Little Judith Martinez Michael Patrick Meath II Dwight Samuel Nield Hamid Mohamed Noor Maxwell Ian Osher Tosh Meeker Oxborrow Austin Rambo Dylan C. Robbins Celeste Marie Robertson Georgette Lee Shah Alexzandria M. Thompson Caleb Andrew Tillery-Dohm Kaleigh Brianna Truby Emma Kirsten Whincup Victoria Lynn Whitaker

# BUSINESS (PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY)

Kaitlyn Jessica Fitzgerald Jeremy Ray Johnson Alma Luna Botler Metellus Shane Xavier Shafer

# BUSINESS (SPORTS AND MEDIA STUDIES)

Jarhett Allan Darner
Marisa Paulina Elliot
Shae Delaney Fanning
Jacob Steven Hernandez
Kevin Reed Jones
Chen Li
Jordan Redman McDougald
Daniel Alexander Pela
Ryan Michael Sedlacik
Collin David Williams

# BUSINESS (SUSTAINABILITY)

Ahmed Abdullah A Alothman Karissa Leanne Ames Zachary Rodney Beus Daniel Cropper Brandon Christopher Deguvera Grace G. Easter Michael Paul Eitniear Allyson Emily Foulk Kaleb Jordan Huerta Trevor Andrew Jones Katreena Alexis Konazeski My Xuan Le Sharaya Renee Maples Krista Joy Marcus Nathaniel Andres Martinez Lisa Patrice Morrison Anveshi Nekkanti Michael Eugene Ortiz II Carmen Susanne Rivera Phajeemas Sarahong Katrina Margaret Stumpf

# BUSINESS (TECHNOLOGY)

Alexandre Richard Gravelle Bradley Alan Stuart

#### **BUSINESS (TOURISM)**

Cody Michael Becker Dominique Cargo Toni Scarlett Dopkowski Jennifer Nicole Gurnett Xiao Ma Bailey Rae Moore Kirsten Nicole Oberman Kaiying Weng Samantha Rene Wilder

# BUSINESS (URBAN POLICY)

Trevor Andrew Jones

# BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

ACCOUNTANCY Michael Neil Adcox Mohammad Hassan A A Al-Abdulmalik Fahad M N A Albaijan Ann Marie Alcocer Amber Jewel Alex Brooke Allinger Brett Patrick Anderson Davsi Maricela Ardon Aidan Francis Bane Victoria Lynn Bateman Zachary Matthew Bellis Drew Patrick Benjamin Luis Chavez Yingying Chen Zheyuan Chen Kathryn Marie Connell Khalid Zulkarnain Cortes Tri Cao Dang Ellen Marie Diemer Brian Andrew Dyer Amanda Kathleen Eddleman David Matthew Eisel Caroline M. Fredrickson Joseph Ramos Galaviz Fujia Ge Kohl Michael Geisinger Nicole Marie Gianoulakis Caitlynn Marie Grijalva Ling He Jordan Paul Herzog Shawn Alexander Hintze Thidar Hla Kayla Janae Hutchison Tu Thanh Huynh Margaret Mary Johnson Melanie Elise Kaupke Harrison Carl Kogan Brynn Jaclyn Kolinski Cassandra Leigh L'Heureux Sarah Ellen LaMaster Maria Lara Madrigal Anna Sujin Lee Jun Yi Lee Kin Man Lee Leonardo Leon, Jr. Xiaotong Liu Xiaotong Liu Ana Cristina Lomeli Joseph Anthony Looker Huiging Lu John Michael Lyle

Christopher Michael Lynn Gustavo Macgrew, Jr. Maxwell David Malouff Mark Jacob Mcinnis Matthew Erik Meza Krista Lee Moller Fatma Yaseen Moosa Blake Jared Myers Megan Irene Nelson Jonathan Isaac Nevins Andrew Thomas Nicoll Celia Lin Nordmark Antonio Figueroa Ortega Mack Jacob Oudin Mario Gerardo Padilla Yvette Perez Katherine Elizabeth Petruszak Maria Rosario Pina Lana Grace Powers Porfirio David Ramirez Kiersten Analise Renfro Julie Anne Rizzolo Ashley Elise Robinson Mariana Robles John F. Rompalo Bruce Jonathan Ross Melody Jeanine Salamo Alex Salazar Andrew Lee Saunders Chad Darwin Senum Hallie Ann Shivers Blake Austin Smith Gabrielle Solorzano Benjamin Ryan Steele Christine Joyce Sullivan Sigian Tong Xiancheng Wang Noah Thomas Way Henry Yee Danielle Machelle Zaitz Xingyao Zhang Yuanhao Zhou

# BUSINESS DATA ANALYTICS

Benjamin Charles Behrend Keon Cortev Hooks Breanna Payge Huffman Emmanuel Kamau Ndiba Alexander Neumann Matthew David Pollack Joseph B. Zamora

#### BUSINESS ENTREPRENEURSHIP

Everardo Chavez, Jr. Tarin Marie Chepeus Ryan Edward Coyle Jesse Lee Frankenfield Annalise Marie Richardson Benjamin Lynn Van Slate

# COMPUTER INFORMATION SYSTEMS

Julius Angel Aguilar Francisco Jose Alatorre Oian Bao Zachary Alan Baumgartner Benjamin Charles Behrend Jesus Enrique Carrillo Rebeca Alejandra Castorena Rachel Kathleen Clem Michael William Crosby Juan Manuel Cuevas Cristian Gil Curiel Sneha Mehul Dadhania Frank Fan Valina Gewargis Ido Gilboa Brian Austin Hagan Richard Vernon Hamilton, Jr. Timothy Lee Hamilton Sohaib Mohamed Hegazy Scott Anderson Henry Skyler Ray Hewitt Breanna Payge Huffman Brenton Lee Koehler Christopher John Kuerner Steven Febrianto Lie Xiaotong Liu Blaze Anthony Malan Daniel Travis Mercer Alexander Neumann Amy Rose Nicosia Mehrad Ryan Noghrehchi Desiree Marie Oldani Mario Gerardo Padilla John Devault Read, Jr. Donald Dwight Reese Richard Daniel Rice Kyle James Rutledge Arman Singh Sidhu Michael Spitzkoff William Y. Sugihara Sigian Tong

Samuel Daniel Wagner Ludan Wang Robert Cody Duke Williams Kevin Jurrian Windhorst Benjamin James Worcester Yu Yang Henry Yee

#### **ECONOMICS**

Gene Landa Agnis
Sayer Aaron Austin
Jacob Morris Elledge
Ryan David Jacob Flynn
Amanda Marie Garvis
Kylie Jenna Jenkins
Martha Sue Luse
Nicholas James Martinez
Ryan Joseph Pitt
Preston Daniel Plumlee
Celeste Marie Robertson
Andrew M. Tulumello
Victoria Lynn Whitaker
Zachary Borden Wilhelm
Massimo Francesco Zerilli

# **FINANCE**

Erika Adams Esther Adusei Mohammed Saleh I M Al-Fadhala Abdulaziz B M A Alsaad Abdullah Abdulrahman A Alshilash Khalid Abdulrahman A Alshilash Brett Patrick Anderson Emily Anderson Joseph Bielek Ethan Phillip Bradford Richard Tyler Burke Alexander J. Canetti Jiave Chen Youlanda Alishia Chung Autumn Breann Coleman Ningning Dai Keith Darnall Joseph Daniel DeMichele Kenneth Frank Dopp Patience Briana Dopson Shan Du Michael Christopher Flatten Derek Michael Fogarty Jamie Loren Frankel Peter Joseph Franssen II Brian Levin Godwin

Craig Sloan Gordon Beatriz Adriana Grado Chase Allan Hardesty Brenton Lee Hefner Amy Elizabeth Holder Yazhu Hong Jingling Hu Wei-Che Hung Zachary David James Kevin Bryce Johnson Mautaz Tareq A Kalakatawi Scott Taylor Krollman Cassandra Leigh L'Heureux Aaron Matthew Land Christopher Douglas Lawrie Jun Yi Lee Kyle John Leimbach Xinmei Li Kevin Phillip Lima Xiaotong Liu Rebeca Lucia Macia Vincent Sloan Malouff Abdul-Rahman K. Mardini Austin Garrett Mcgee Daniel Travis Mercer Max Kendal Mertens Matthew Erik Meza Thomas Scott Montez Fatma Yaseen Moosa Jae Yoon Oh Erica Marie Paulos Jenna Jo Pruett Ying Qiu Joshua Paige Burgos Remitio Chase Andrew Schotz Yohanes Kristian Setiawan Chang Shen Aleksandar Stoiljkovic Mackenzie Marie Streich Brenna Danielle Ter Laan Daniel Dean Vickers Ru Wang Xiancheng Wang Esther Wathen Noah Thomas Way Kyle Thomas Worhack Wen Wu Lan Xiao Yanling Xiao Jin Yang Peijia Yang Wenda Yang Jiabin Ye Mengsha Yuan Yilin Zhan

Yu Zhang

Wenyang Zhao Matthew Richard Zimberg

FOOD INDUSTRY MANAGEMENT David Byrd

Jonathon Breed Packer

MANAGEMENT

Jonathan Edward Akley Dyan Arellano **Brady Bosworth** Mikaela Jayne Brower Sarah Nicole Bunch Pongpon Chang Yutong Chen Sinead Bridget Cunningham Savannah Faith Davis Alexander Giovanni DeSimone Daniel Robert Frank Jackson Gilmore Jose Ramon Grijalva Richard Vernon Hamilton, Jr. Phillip Ryan Horton Hans William Jager Austin Dylan James Janelle Lynn Judson Lucretia Michaela Kucinski-Durant Erin Patricia LaGrassa Devin Michael Leon Austin James Martin Alexis Stephanie Marx Ariel Monique Montemayor Emmanuel Kamau Ndiba Duyen-Tham Thi Nguyen Richard Phillip Norris Michael Eugene Ortiz II Tyler Craig Popescu Trent Andrew Potter Christian Alexander Romo Alex Salazar Phillip Allen Schaid Jennifer Siyun Shepperson Amberly Jo Smith Colin Tyler Spray Brandon Ronald Starkey Mackenzie Marie Streich Jason Patrick Sutton Valentin Tinta Matthew James Tulumello Osman Alan Varela Merced Jose Villalobos, Jr. Solena Feliz Villegas

Thomas Robert Wareing Dustin Edwin West Bartlomiej Pawel Zalinski

# MANAGEMENT (ENTREPRENEURSHIP)

Julius Angel Aguilar Matthew Lau Burkhead Justin Thomas Deppert Kevin Jameson Flaaen Jennifer Rachael Hudye Aaron Matthew Land Darryl Jackson Sumner Cal Timothy Webb

Omar Hussam AlAwadhi

#### MARKETING

Wesley Vincent Berg Clayton Richard Beyer Chelsey Bishop Caitlin Alexis Boarder Emily Faye Brozewicz Megan Nicole Burtraw Rachel Anne Chada Michael David Chaides Rachel Kathleen Clem Taylor James Cohan Sinead Bridget Cunningham Dylan Hannah Damman Justin Michael Dang Andrea Nadine De Gooyer Joshua Ray Glover Samantha Rae Goodall Haley Michelle Harris Andrew Stephen Hendley Lee-Ho Hong Janelle Lynn Judson Nancy Justmann-Lopez Shaun Kelly Steve Antonio Lawson Jeong Moon Lee Longxiang Li Junyi Liu Matthew Gene Martinez Lindsay Ciara Martino Lindsey Alyce McKay Morgan Marie Middaugh Nathan Joseph Morgan Priscilla Angela Negron Evan Grant Nicolls Noah Geoffrey Oropeza John Carstedt Pickens Hayden Michael Plimmer Rubing Oiang Connor M. Ray

Isaac Robert Reed
Tyler Ryne Richars
Sara Kiem Ringel
Diana Lynn Sleep
David Christopher Smania
Brennan Chapman Smith
Skylar Edward Smith
Aubria Radae Solares
Joseph Anthony Solita
Seetha Malakshmi Talluru
Tian Tan
Roger Paul Tuott
Zhou Wang
Huanqi Wu

# MARKETING (DIGITAL AND INTEGRATED MARKETING COMMUNICATIONS) Andrew Jason Karlovsky

Andrew Jason Karlovsk Natalie Sue Nicosia Darian Jade Rusow

# SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT

Abdulaziz Hassan A Al Shedayed Abdulrahman Khalid M Alardhi Nouf Saleh A Almana Ahmed Abdullah A Alothman Hassan Aoufe Brenda Araiza Julio Avina Zachary Rodney Beus Collin Douglas Bonngard Brianna Rose Bordasch Preston Michael Bour Christopher Carl Brenner Robert John Brundage Chuyin Chen Junshuo Cheng Jason Lee Chesley Sungman Cho Karime Cowan-Quijada Sneha Mehul Dadhania Peng Dai Ryan James Driscoll Grace G. Easter Michael Paul Eitniear Frank Fan Oiwei Fan Jack Michael Ferritto

Nathan Allan Fjeld

Carly Foreman Allyson Emily Foulk Yitong Fu Atheer Said A Garwan Maria Fernanda Garza John Christopher Gennaro Adrian Breon Gibbs Ido Gilboa Mandy Lynn Gonzales Lindsay Michelle Gregory Isaac Guiza Christopher Jordan Halvorson Timothy Lee Hamilton Kristina Kelly Harris Sarah Katherine Harrison Bethan Hearne Sohaib Mohamed Hegazy Andrew Stephen Hendley Cole Wilder Horchler Bingcheng Huang Brent Anthony Jackson Weichao Jiang Sean Glenn Kerns Dallas Breanna Koch Kaitlyn Rose Lahman Dean Nha Le Nathan Garrett Lewis Huajia Li Ruiying Li Xin Li Yikun Li Ting Liang Steven Febrianto Lie Daniel Miguel Lomeli Brandon Charles Lopez Garrett Todd Luzzi Corey Martinez Justin Alexander Matthews Gregory Ryan McLeod Nathan Joseph Morgan Joshua Aaron Morris Lisa Patrice Morrison Blake Jared Myers Maria Teresa Malicdem Nguyen Amy Rose Nicosia Dwight Samuel Nield Ceara Morgan O'Brien Timothy Alexander Olsen **Duncan James Palmer** Alex Peter Andrew R. Piet Jeffrey Joseph Pisauro Rubing Qiang Arlene M. Jimenez Quiroz Hao Ren

Tiffany Marie Robinson
James Michael Roche
Reinhardt F. Ruf
Alex Salazar
Phillip Allen Schaid
Michael Christopher Schmidt
Brandon David Selbach
Zixiang Shen
Jannin Esther Silva
Michael Lindsey Spohn
Honi St. Marie-Lloyd
Jacob Chad Standifird

Yiming Sun Matthew Thomas Swenson Gracia Tjoadinata Jumpei Ueda Aydin Ridvan Usluca Samuel Louis Vodovoz Kevin Glen Walker Kevin Michael Walsh Bo Wang Ludan Wang Erich Robert Joli Weber James Anthony Welch-Zaricor Zachary Borden Wilhelm Connor Lee Williams Kendall Marie Wrobel Yanhui Wu Zuyang Xiao Chaoyang Xu Danmeng Yin Mengsha Yuan Bartlomiej Pawel Zalinski Bingchen Zhan Jingyi Zhang Ziye Zhang

# **CANDIDATES FOR COMMISSION**

The following cadets and midshipmen of the Reserve Officers Training Corps, Arizona State University, upon completion of the course of instruction prescribed by the Department of the Army, the Department of the Navy, and the Department of the Air Force, are tendered commissions as Second Lieutenants (in the Army, Marines, or Air Force) or Ensigns (in the Navy).

The Army ROTC will have a Commissioning Ceremony on Wednesday, December 16, 2015 at 4:00 p.m. on the Steps of Old Main (weather permitting).

The Naval ROTC Commissioning Ceremony will be held on Wednesday, December 16, 2015 at at 4:00 pm in the Ventana Room at the Memorial Union.

The Air Force ROTC Commissioning Ceremony will be held on Friday, December 11, 2015 at 10:00 am at West Hall.

#### UNITED STATES ARMY

Taylor Caldwell	Morgan Edmonds	Aaron Kunz
Charles Crow	Brendan Fries	Adam Moniz
Olivia De Los Santos	Isaac Guiza	Brittany Peccia
Jennifer Delrivero	Jennifer Hobbs	Alonso Tohtsonie

#### UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS

Jason Sander Jose Uriarte

UNITED STATES NAVY

Brett Berry John Paul Mulligan Jeffrey Majka Anthony Savoia

#### UNITED STATES AIR FORCE

Brayden E. Boswell

# SONORAN BRASS CHOIR

TRUMPETS	<b>TROMBONES</b>
Joshua Whitehouse	Christopher Wolf
Emery Harvison	Martin Demos
Ben Nguyen	Richard Bass
Garrett Klein	

**TUBA** 

HORNS Charles Kerrigan

Nathan Mitchell Shannon Kerrigan

# **DEGREES CONFERRED AUGUST 11, 2015**

Doctoral Degrees Conferred August 11, 2015
Sandra Day O'Connor College of Law Conferred August 11, 2015 165
Masters Degrees Conferred August 11, 2015
Academic Recognition for Degrees Conferred August 11, 2015
University Honors
Summa Cum Laude, 183
Magna Cum Laude, 184
Cum Laude, 185
Bachelor Degrees Conferred August 11, 2015
College of Health Solutions, 187
College of Letters and Sciences, 188
College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, 190
College of Nursing and Health Innovation, 194
College of Public Service & Community Solutions, 194
Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts, 196
Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering, 197
Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College, 198
New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences, 199
School of Sustainability, 200
Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication, 20
W. P. Carey School of Business, 201

## DOCTORAL DEGREES CONFERRED

# August 11, 2015

# DOCTOR OF PHILOSOPHY

#### Jeffrey Westervelt Ackley Biology

Dissertation: Rich Lizards: How Affluence, Land Cover, and the Urban Heat Island Effect Influence Desert Reptiles Persisting in an Urban Landscape Co-Chairs: Brian Keith Sullivan, Math and Natural Sciences Division; Jianguo Wu, School of Life Sciences

## Ilaksh Adlakha Mechanical Engineering

Dissertation: Role of Defect Interactions with Embrittlement Species in Iron: a Multiscale Perspective

Chair: Kiran N. Solanki, School for Engineering

of Matter, Transport and Energy

# Claire Louise Antaya Civil, Environmental and Sustainable

Engineering

Dissertation: Integrating Sustainability Grand Challenges and Active, Experiential Learning into Undergraduate Engineering Education Co-Chairs: Amy Elaine Landis, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Emironment; Kristen Parrish, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Emironment

# Elizabeth Atencia-Oliden Spanish (Literature)

Dissertation: Pedidos y quejas en la literatura peruana decimononica: El caso de Mercedes Cabello de Carbonera

Chair: Carmen Urioste-Azcorra, School of International Letters and Cultures

# Amanda Neeche Baraldi Psychology (Quantitative Research Methods)

Dissertation: Planned Missing Data in Mediation Analysis

Co-Chairs: Craig Kyle Enders, Department of Psycholog; David Peter Mackinnon, Department of Psychology

#### Kaitlin E. Bountress *Psychology*

Dissertation: Parent and Peer Influences on Emerging Adult Substance Use Disorder: A Genetically Informed Study Chair: Laurie Chassin, Department of Psychology

# Stephen James Boyd Psychology

Dissertation: Individual Differences in Subjective Response to Alcohol: Pharmacokinetic and Pharmacodynamic Factors Chair: William Robert Corbin, Department of Psychology

# Ryan Joseph Brackney Neuroscience

Dissertation: The Temporal Organization of Operant Behavior: A Response Bout Analysis Co-Chairs: Brian Smith, School of Life Sciences; Federico Sanabria, Department of Psychology

# Gregory B. Broberg Justice Studies

Dissertation: Seeing is Achieving: Assessment Practice and Student Capital Co-Chairs: Gray Cavender, School of Social Transformation; Nancy C. Jurik, School of Social Transformation; Vera A. Lopez, School of Social Transformation

# Adrian Chavez Physical Activity,

Nutrition and Wellness

Dissertation: Parent Outcomes from a Family-Based Behavioral Nutrition and Physical Activity Program: The Athletes for Life Study Chair: Sonia Vega-Lopez, School of Nutrition and Health Promotion

# Daniel C. Che *Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering*

Dissertation: Optimization/Simulation Model for Determining Real-Time Optimal Operation of River-Reservoirs Systems during Flooding Conditions

Chair: Larry W. Mays, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

# Srivatsan Chellappa Electrical

Engineering

Dissertation: Radiation Hardened Clock Design Chair: Lawrence T. Clark, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Hailong Chen Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: A Novel Nonlocal Lattice Particle

Framework for Modeling of Solids Chair: Yongming Liu, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

## Shiqin Stephanie Chong Counseling Psychology

Dissertation: Help Seeking Models for Asian International and American Students Chair: Terence John Tracey, Counseling and Counseling Psychology

# Chia-Yuan Chuang Simulation, Modeling, and Applied Cognitive Science

Dissertation: Improving Proctoring by Using Non-Verbal Cues During Remotely Administrated Exams

Co-Chairs: John C. Femiani, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering; Scotty Dale Craig, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

# Chun-Jen Chung Computer Science (Information Assurance)

Dissertation: SDN-based Proactive Defense Mechanism in a Cloud System

Chair: Dijiang Huang, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Jesus Cisneros Educational Policy and Evaluation

Dissertation: Undocuqueer: Interacting and Working within the Intersection of Sexuality and Immigration Status

Co-Chairs: Gustavo Enrique Fischman, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation; Molly C. Ott, Division of Educational Leadership and Innovation

#### Chase Lee Clow Communication

Dissertation: Living the Experience of Whistleblowing: An Analysis of Organizational Whistleblowing through Creative Nonfiction Chair: Sarah Amira De La Garza, Hugh Downs School of Communication

# Shayna Skelley Coburn Psychology

Dissertation: A Multi-Method Examination of Mother-Infant Synchrony as a Predictor of Social and Emotional Problems

Chair: Keith Alan Crnic, Department of Psychology

# Wesley Alan Collins Construction Management

Dissertation: Development of the Project Definition Rating Index (PDRI) for Small Industrial Projects

Chair: Kristen Parrish, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

#### Sayantan Das *Chemistry*

Dissertation: Interfacial and Electrode Modifications in P3HT:PC61BM based Organic Solar Cells: Devices, Processing and Characterization

Co-Chairs: Terry Lynn Alford, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy; William T. Petuskey, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

# Sumanta Das Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Synthesis, Characterization and Mechanical Behavior of a Novel Sustainable Structural Binder utilizing Chemistry of Iron Carbonation

Chair: Narayanan Neithalath, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

# Robin Sue DeWeese Physical Activity, Nutrition and Wellness

Dissertation: Designing a Short-Form Survey Instrument to Evaluate the Healthfulness of Corner Stores

Chair: Punam Ohri-Vachaspati, School of Nutrition and Health Promotion

#### Sriloy Dey Chemistry

Dissertation: Synthesis and Evaluation of Multifunctional Radical Quenchers for the Protection of Mitochondrial Function Chair: Sidney Michael Hecht, Biodesign Institute

Mahmoud Dinar Mechanical Engineering
Dissertation: Problem Map: A Framework for

Dissertation: Problem Map: A Framework for Investigating the Role of Problem Formulation in Creative Design

Chair: Jami J. Shah, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

# Hu Duan Biological Design

Dissertation: Early Detection and Treatment of Breast Cancer by Random Peptide Array in neuN Transgenic Mouse Model Chair: Stephen Albert Johnston, Biodesign Institute

# Ipsita Dutta Molecular and Cellular Biology

Dissertation: Hydrogen Metabolism in Synechocystis sp. PCC 6803: Insight into the Light-Dependent and Light-Independent Hydrogenase Activities Chair: Willem F.J. Vermaas, School of Life Sciences

# Everett Eustance Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Assessing Outdoor Algal Cultivation in Panel and Raceway Photobioreactors for Biomass and Lipid Productivity

Co-Chairs: Milton R. Sommerfeld, Environment and Resource Management Program; Peter Fox, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

# Keri Szejda Fehrenbach Communication

Dissertation: Designing Messages to Reduce Meat Consumption: A Test of the Extended Parallel Process Model Chair: Anthony Roberto, Hugh Downs School of Communication

# Yang Feng Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Solving for the Low-Voltage/ Large-Angle Power-Flow Solutions by Using the Holomorphic Embedding Method Chair: Daniel John Tylavsky, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

#### Justin Michael Fine Psychology

Dissertation: Leader-Follower Dynamics: Anisotropic Coupling and Influence in Social Coordination

Chair: Eric Amazeen, Department of Psychology

# Megan Rakae Fisk Communication

Dissertation: Communicating Religious Disaffiliation: A Study of the Context, Family Conversations, and Face Negotiation among Young Adults

Chair: Pauline Cheong, Hugh Downs School of Communication

# Theresa A. Floegel *Physical Activity*, *Nutrition and Wellness*

Dissertation: Posture, Mobility, and 30-day Hospital Readmission in Older Adults with Heart Failure Chair: Matthew P. Buman, School of Nutrition and Health Promotion

#### Tara Marie Franks Communication

Dissertation: Hair Raising Humor: A Critical Qualitative Analysis of Humor, Gender, and Hegemony in the Hair Industry Co-Chairs: Katherine Irene Miller, Hugh Downs School of Communication; Sarah Jane Tracy, Hugh Downs School of Communication

#### Lin Gan Chemistry

Dissertation: Insulator-Based Dielectrophoretic Manipulation of DNA in a Microfluidic Device Chair: Alexandra Ros, School of Molecular Sciences

# Xiang Gao Social Work

Dissertation: Prevalence and Risk Factors of Elder Maltreatment among Chinese Americans Chair: Fei Sun, School of Social Work

# Ayfer Gokalp Curriculum and Instruction (Language and Literacy)

Dissertation: Language and Literacy Practices of Kurdish Children Across Their Home and School Spaces in Turkey: An Ethnography of Language Policy

Chair: Doris Warriner, Department of English

# Taucia Eliza Gonzalez Curriculum and Instruction (Special Education)

Dissertation: Latina/o Language Minorities with Learning Disabilities: Examining the Interplay Between In- and Out-of-School Literacies Chair: Alfredo Artiles, School of Social Transformation

#### Sandra Goodall History

Dissertation: Beyond Bradford's Journal: The Scrooby Puritans in Context Chair: Catherine Ann O'Donnell, School of Historical, Philosophical and Religious Studies

# Carol Magnolia Mesa Guecha Speech and Hearing Science

Dissertation: Effects of a Family Literacy Program for Latino Parents: Evidence from a Single Subject Design Chair: Maria Adelaida Restrepo, Speech and Hearing Department

# Daniel Withers Gulick Biomedical Engineering

Dissertation: Ultrasound Modulation of Central and Peripheral Nervous System Co-Chairs: Bruce C. Towe, School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering; Jeffrey Allan Kleim, School of Biological and Health Systems Engineering

#### Mahdi Hamzeh Computer Science

Dissertation: Compiler and Architecture Design for Coarse-Grained Programmable Accelerators Chair: Sarma B.K. Vrudhula, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

#### John Corneilus Harlow Sustainability

Dissertation: Populating and Facilitating Urban Sustainability Transition Arenas Co-Chairs: Aaron Golub, School of Geographical Sciences and Urban Planning; Eric Chambers Hekler, School of Nutrition and Health Promotion

# Mallorie Ann Hatch Anthropology Dissertation: The Social Costs of War:

Investigating the Relationship between Warfare and Intragroup Violence during the Mississippian Period of the Central Illinois Valley Chair: Jane Ellen Buikstra, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

# Trisha Kathleen Hoffman Communication

Dissertation: Exploring Communal Coping: Witnessing the Process of Empowerment Unfold During Shared Medical Appointments Co-Chairs: Katherine Irene Miller, Hugh Downs School of Communication: Sarah Jane Tracy, Hugh Downs School of Communication

#### Youn Jung Huh Curriculum and

Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
Dissertation: Young Children's Digital Game
Culture in Everyday Life: An Ethnographic Case
Study
Co-Chairs: Joseph Jay Tobin, School of Social
Transformation; Kathryn Nakagawa, School of

#### Utku Ilkturk Applied Mathematics

Social Transformation

Dissertation: Observability Methods in Sensor Scheduling Co-Chairs: Anne Gelb, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences; Rodrigo B. Platte, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences

# Paul Allen Jackson Religious Studies

Dissertation: These Are Not Just Words: Religious Language of Daoist Temples in Taiwan Chair: Stephen R. Bokenkamp, School of International Letters and Cultures

#### Zechariah Joel Jibben Aerospace Engineering

Dissertation: A GPU Accelerated Discontinuous
Galerkin Conservative Level Set Method for
Simulating Atomization
Chair: Marcus Herrmann, School for
Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

# Dongjae Jung Public Administration and Policy

Dissertation: The Federal-Local Nexus in Immigration Enforcement Policy: An Evaluation of the Secure Communities Program Co-Chairs: N. Joseph Cayer, School of Public Affairs; Paul Lewis, School of Politics and Global Studies

# Wei-Chieh Kao Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Characterization of Interface State in Silicon Carbide Metal Oxide Semiconductor Capacitors
Chair: Michael Goryll, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Scott Bradley Kelley Geography

Dissertation: The Transition to Alternative Fuel Vehicles (AFVs): an Analysis of Early Adopters of Natural Gas Vehicles and Implications for Refueling Infrastructure Location Methods Chair: Michael Kuby, School of Geographical Sciences and Urban Planning

# Byung Bae Kim Criminology and

#### Criminal Justice

Dissertation: Gender Disparity and Ecological Contexts of Court Community in Federal District Courts

Chair: Cassia Cathleen Spohn, School of Criminology and Criminal Justice

# Young Deug Kim Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: New Passive Methodology for Power Cable Monitoring and Fault Location Chair: Keith Edwin Holbert, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

#### Dexin Kong Physics

Dissertation: Photoluminescence Enhancement of Ge Quantum Dots by Exploiting the Localized Surface Plasmon of Epitaxial Ag Islands Chair: Jeffery S. Drucker, Department of Physics

# Joon Young Lee Mechanical Engineering Dissertation: Optimization of Complex Thermal-

Fluid Processes Chair: Taewoo Lee, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

# Soochan Lee Mechanical Engineering

Dissertation: A Study of Latent Heat of Vaporization in Aqueous Nanofluids Co-Chairs: Carole-Jean Wu, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering; Patrick E. Phelan, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

#### Candace Renee Lewis Psychology

Dissertation: The Epigenome: Possible Mechanisms by which Early Life Stress May Prime Vulnerability towards Substance Use Disorder

Chair: Michael Foster Olive, Department of Psychology

# Daniel A. Lewis Business Administration (Agribusiness)

Dissertation: The Role of Futures Markets for the Design and Performance of Incentive Based Environmental Policy A Study of the Sulfur Financial Instrument and European Union Allowance Co-Chairs: Mark R. Manfredo, W. P. Carey Agribusiness; Vincent Kerry Smith, W. P. Carey Economics

#### Zhan Li Economics

Dissertation: Information Frictions, Monitoring Costs and the Market for CEOs Chair: Hector Amado Chade, W. P. Carey Fronomics

#### Theron Michael Liddell Counseling Psychology

Dissertation: Exploring the Motives, Experiences, and Transformations of Non-Professional IRONMAN Athletes Chair: Charles D. Claiborn, Counseling and Counseling Psychology

#### Russell Andrew Ligon Biology

Dissertation: Chameleon Color Change Communicates Conquest and Capitulation Chair: Kevin J. McGraw, School of Life Sciences

# Bobo Liu Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Conductance Fluctuations in GaAs Nanowires and Graphene Nanoribbons Chair: David K. Ferry, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Qing Liu Simulation, Modeling, and Applied Cognitive Science

Dissertation: The Evaluation of Information Visualization Techniques Using Eye Tracking Chair: Ann Frances McKenna, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering

# Zhicheng Liu Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Optical Characterization and Lasing Study of Nanowires Chair: Cun-Zheng Ning, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

#### David Albert Lovis-McMahon

#### Psychology

Dissertation: Multilevel Potential Outcome Models for Causal Inference in Jury Research Co-Chairs: Michael J. Saks, Sandra Day O'Connor College of Law; Nicholas Schweitzer, Department of Psychology

## Nicole Eva Mahrer Psychology

Dissertation: Understanding the Effect of Nonresponsive Parenting on Offspring Externalizing Problems in Young Adulthood: Examining the Roles of Stress Response and Culture Co-Chairs: Linda J. Luecken, Department of Psychology; Sharlene Wolchik, Department of Psychology

# Meghan G. McDowell Justice Studies Dissertation: 'Block Parties Not Jails!' (Re) imagining Public Safety in a Carceral State Co-Chairs: Merlyna Lim, Consortium For Science Policy; Wendy Cheng, School of Social Transformation

# Leigh Ellen McLean Psychology

and Development

Dissertation: Mediational Effects of Feedback Style on the Relation between Teachers' Depressive Symptoms and Classroom Quality in 3rd Grade Chair: Carol McDonald Connor, Department of Psychology

Sara Jean Mertel Community Resources

Dissertation: Community and Identity in an LGBT Softball League: Constitution, Practice, Negotiation, and Problematization Chair: M. A. Bortner, Community Resources and Development

Joseph Francis Miceli Biological Design
Dissertation: Building Microbial Communities

and Managing Fermentation in Microbial Electrolysis Cells

Co-Chairs: Cesar I. Torres, Biodesign Institute; Rosa Krajmalnik-Brown, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

# Ashli Mariah Morgan Biochemistry

Dissertation: Identification of Structural Mechanisms that Modulate Glycosaminoglycan Affinity in Various Strains of Decorin Binding Protein A

Chair: Xu Wang, School of Molecular Sciences

## Weston James Morrow Criminology and Criminal Justice

Dissertation: Examining the Potential for Racial/ Ethnic Dispartites in Use of Force During NYPD Stop and Frisk Activities Chair: Michael D. White, School of Criminology and Criminal Justice

# Gladys Mwikali Muasya Communication

Dissertation: The Relationship Between Stressors, Work-Family Conflict, and Burnout Among Female Teachers in Kenyan Urban Schools Chair: Judith N. Martin, Hugh Downs School of Communication

#### Anna Novotny Anthropology

Dissertation: Creating Community: Prehistoric Maya Mortuary Practice at Mid-Level Sites in the Belize River Valley, Belize

Chair: Jane Ellen Buikstra, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

# Magdiel F. Galan Oliveras Computer Science

Dissertation: Leveraging Collective Wisdom in A MultiLabeled Blog Categorization Environment Chair: Huan Liu, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Olena Oliynyk English (Rhetoric,

Composition and Linguistics)

Dissertation: "Real Padonki:" A Cultural Model Performed Through Language. A Case Study of an Online Discourse Community of Creative Writers.

Chair: Maureen Daly Goggin, Department of English

# Dawn Shoultz Opel English (Rhetoric, Composition and Linguistics)

Dissertation: Thinking "Outside the Box": Multiple Methodologies for the Study of Home Pregnancy Test User Experience Chair: Maureen Daly Goggin, Department of English

#### Natalie Ann Peartree Psychology

Dissertation: Prosocial Influences on Nicotine Reinforcement, Reward, and Neural Signaling in Rodent Models Chair: Janet Leigh Neisewander, School of Life

Chair: Janet Leigh Neisewander, School of Life Sciences

# Eleni Anna Prevedorou Anthropology

Dissertation: The Role of Kin Relations and Residential Mobility During the Transition from Final Neolithic to Early Bronze Age in Attica, Greece

Chair: Jane Ellen Buikstra, School of Human Evolution and Social Change

# Paulina Reina Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering

Dissertation: Empirical Analysis and Modeling of Freeway Merge Ratios and Lane Flow Distribution

Chair: Soyoung Ahn, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

#### Sandra Lina Rodegher Sustainability

Dissertation: Scenario Planning for Sustainability: Understanding and Enhancing Participation in Group Deliberations Chair: Cynthia Lea Selin, School of Sustainability

# Tomas Renan De Jesus Ramos Rodriguez Spanish

Dissertation: Canibalias y calibanas chicanas, migrantes y eulatinas: y la postoccidentalista producción literaria y cultural en los Estados Unidos y América Latina Chair: Manuel De J. Hernandez, School of International Letters and Cultures

# Catherine Marie Roland Nursing and Healthcare Innovation

Innovation

Dissertation: Adolescent Motivation for Healthy Behaviors: A Theory-based Enhanced Health Curriculum for Adolescents Co-Chairs: Diana L. Jacobson, College of Nursing and Health Innovation; Elizabeth Ann Reifsnider, College of Nursing and Health

# Subir Sabharwal Physics

Dissertation: Cosmological and Astrophysical Probes of Physics Beyond the Standard Model Co-Chairs: Lawrence Maxwell Krauss, School of Earth and Space Exploration; Tanmay Vachaspati, Department of Physics

# Shelly Lea Shaffer Curriculum and Instruction (English Education)

Dissertation: Bilingual Latino High School Boys' Reading Motivation: Seven Case Studies Examining Factors that Influence Motivation to Read

Chair: James Bryan Blasingame, Department of English

#### Cambria Ann Stamper English

Dissertation: Women Rewriting Scripts of War: Contemporary U.S. Novels, Memoir, and Media from 1991-2013

Chair: Deborah Lynn Clarke, Department of English

# Gwen J. Struble Curriculum and Instruction (Curriculum Studies)

Dissertation: THE MAGIC OF ROOM 24: Searching for the Source of Magic That Occurs When First Graders Share Experiences with Children Who Have Severe Disabilities Co-Chairs: Elizabeth Blue Swadener, School of Social Transformation; Jennifer A. Sandlin, School of Social Transformation

# Szabolcs Szelinger Molecular and Cellular Biology

Dissertation: Methods in the Assessment of Genotype-Phenotype Correlations in Rare Childhood Disease Through Orthogonal Multiomics, High-throughput Sequencing Approaches Chair: Kenro Kusumi, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

# Michael Anthony Tallman Mathematics Education

Dissertation: An Examination of the Effect of a Secondary Teacher's Image of Instructional Constraints on His Enacted Subject Matter Knowledge

Chair: Marilyn P. Carlson, Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College

#### Solymar Torres-Garcia Spanish

Dissertation: El cuerpo que se repite: el cuerpo en la narrativa nómade de Mayra Santos-Febres, Ena Lucía Portela y Ángela Hernández Núñez Chair: David W. Foster, School of International Letters and Cultures

#### Sunay Turkdogan Electrical Engineering

Dissertation: Growth and Characterization of Multisegment Chalcogenide Alloy Nanostructures for Photonic Applications in a Wide Spectral Range

Chair: Cun-Zheng Ning, School of Electrical, Computer and Energy Engineering

# Pamela Jean Wadsworth Nursing and Healthcare Innovation

Dissertation: A Constructivist Grounded Theory Exploration of Wellbeing in Female Adult Sexual Assault Victims/Survivors

Chair: Elizabeth Ann Reifsnider, College of Nursing and Health Innovation

# Jennifer Lorraine Weston Psychology

Dissertation: The Impact of Strategy Instruction on Source-Based Writing

Chair: Danielle S. McNamara, Department of Psychology

-,-....

# Jessie Jong-Chee Wong Psychology Dissertation: Investigating Adverse Effects of Adolescent Group Interventions

Chair: Nancy A. Gonzales, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

# Hui-Chun Yang Speech and Hearing

Science

Dissertation: Executive Function in Preschoolers

with Primary Language Impairment

Chair: Shelley Irene Gray, Speech and Hearing Science

# Eugenia Min Chun Yeh Business

Administration (Accountancy)

Dissertation: General Managerial Skills and External Communication Chair: Stephen A. Hillegeist, W. P. Carey

Accountancy

#### Wanchunzi Yu Statistics

Dissertation: A Test and Confidence Set for Comparing the Location of Quadratic Growth Curves

Chair: Mark R. Reiser, School of Mathematical and Statistical Sciences

# Reza Zafarani Computer Science

Dissertation: Making Thin Data Thick: User Behavior Analysis with Minimum Information Chair: Huan Liu, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

#### Jitao Zhang Chemistry

Dissertation: Imaging Mass Spectrometry of Biomolecules Using Massive Cluster Impact Chair: Peter Williams, School of Molecular Sciences

# Mingmeng Zhang Chemical Engineering

Dissertation: Polymer-Gold Composite Particles: Synthesis, Characterization, Application and Beyond

Co-Chairs: Lenore L. Dai, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy; Patrick E. Phelan, School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

#### Xinxin Zhao Computer Science

Dissertation: Protecting Identity and Location Privacy in Online Environment Chair: Guoliang Xue, School of Computing, Informatics, and Decision Systems Engineering

# Nikou Hesari Zonouzi Civil,

Environmental and Sustainable

Engineering

Dissertation: Biosensor Platform for Rapid Detection of E. coli in Drinking Water Chair: Morteza Abbaszadegan, School of Sustainable Engineering and the Built Environment

# DOCTOR OF AUDIOLOGY

#### Amanda Michelle Diamond

# DOCTOR OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH

Monica Barrett Carroll Harrison Braddy All'wyn D. Graham Michelle Nicole Harris Nancy Ann Kessler Diane Carol Paz Jane Schmit Kalim Olinga Wigfall Eugenia Ann Wright-Agard

# DOCTOR OF MUSICAL ARTS

Kristie Annette Janczyk Music

(Performance)

Dissertation: Paul Schoenfeld and His Four Souvenirs for Violin and Piano (1990) Chair: Russell Rand Ryan, School of Music Therese D. Kerbey Music (Music

Education)

Dissertation: A History of the 14th Army Band

(WAC): 1949-1976

Chair: Jill M. Sullivan, School of Music

# JURIS DEGREES CONFERRED

August 11, 2015

# SANDRA DAY O'CONNOR COLLEGE OF LAW

# MASTER OF LEGAL STUDIES

Jessica Rae Akers Eddie Boquilla Shatal Victoria Furey Rosa Elizabeth Gamarra Ross Ethan Groen Tony Lorenzo Perez Olena Sowirko

# JURIS DOCTOR DEGREE

Joseph Edmund Giles Kayla Marie Holloway David Albert Lovis-McMahon Christopher Charles Marion Quiera R. Martinez Josh Michael Montavon Altay Metehan Tascioglu Bryan Qianchong Zhao

#### MASTERS DEGREES CONFERRED

August 11, 2015

#### COLLEGE OF HEALTH SOLUTIONS

# MASTER OF SCIENCE

Rizwan Alvin Alam—Biomedical
Diagnostics
Janae Richey Bagley—Nutrition (Dietetics)
David Chen—Biomedical Diagnostics
Jesse Lee Fitzgerald—Biomedical
Diagnostics
Chalca Navis Errales Biomedical

Chelsea Marie Frank—Biomedical Diagnostics

Scott D. Gill—Biomedical Diagnostics Caraline Ashley Jackson—Biomedical Diagnostics

Andrew M. James—Nutrition

Ashley Elizabeth Kinkel—Communication Disorders

Aleksandra Kovacevic—Biomedical Diagnostics

Linda Lou Lick—Nutrition
Buffy Joy Lloyd—Biomedical Informatics

Jennifer Logan Matthews—Exercise and Wellness

Brendan Joseph Miller—Nutrition Summer Eva Mora—Biomedical Diagnostics

Jason Richard Pawloski—Nutrition Kenneth Brian Peterson—Biomedical Diagnostics

Stysha Louise Sager—Biomedical Diagnostics

Keith Charles Semken—Exercise and Wellness

Gabrielle Rebecca Thomas—Biomedical Diagnostics

Krishna Teja Yanamandra—Biomedical Diagnostics

Andre Zamorano—Biomedical Diagnostics

# **COLLEGE OF LETTERS AND SCIENCES**

#### MASTER OF COUNSELING

Samuel Logan Bierbrauer Kelsey Rae Bortnem Michelle Joanna Conner Taegan Rebekah Elmer Cynthia Patricia Howell Michelle Leigh Luby Angela Nicole Scott Caileigh Bernadette Smith Jacqueline Alice Trunnell Alexander Jay Zoloto

# MASTER OF SCIENCE

Yasameen Sabera Aboozar—Global
Technology and Development
Donna Hester Abrantes—Global Technology
and Development

David R. Christensen—Global Technology and Development

Chelsea Amanda Coyne—Global
Technology and Development
L Victoria Davis—Global Technology and
Development
Michael D. Hammett—Global Technology

and Development

# COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

# MASTER OF ADVANCED STUDY

Michelle Andrea Acerbi—Infant Family
Practice
Reyna Aguilar—Infant Family Practice
Liliana C. Arroyo—Infant Family Practice

Tricia Leah Bewley—Infant Family Practice
Raha Fareed S Bogari—Infant Family

Practice

Rosa Linda Castillo—Infant Family Practice Sean Patrick Collins—Geographic Information Systems

Kevin Donald Daiss—American Media and Popular Culture

Johanna Vanessa Dalotto—Infant Family
Practice

Vinutha Devakumar—Geographic Information Systems

Tianchi Du—Geographic Information Systems

Meggan Eileen Dugan—Geographic Information Systems

Patrick Shawn Durkin—Geographic Information Systems

Krista Nicole Farnham—Infant Family Practice

Daniel G. Fielder—Geographic Information Systems

Danielle Lynn-Deneen Fisher—American Media and Popular Culture

Christian Peter Gort—Geographic
Information Systems

Hannah Gunderson—Infant Family Practice Jennifer Rae Holliday—Infant Family

Practice

Ilya Arkadyevich Ivanov—Geographic Information Systems

Colin Sayer Johnson—Geographic Information Systems

Shonell Renee King—American Media and Popular Culture

Yvonne Lara—Infant Family Practice

Shujing Li—Geographic Information Systems

Amy Mu Lin—Geographic Information Systems Abdulrazaq Thabet Mohammed— Geographic Information Systems

Renee Cecilia Morales—Infant Family Practice

Kimberly Marie O'Bannon—Infant Family Practice

Anthony H. Pellum—American Media and Popular Culture

Marlinda Salas Perez—Geographic Information Systems

Sebera Ramirez—Infant Family Practice

Kadeem Emilio-Ross Reynolds— Geographic Information Systems

Joshua Nathan Roché—Geographic Information Systems

Emilia Mbone Roland-Umasabor—Infant Family Practice

Michelle M. Smith—Geographic Information Systems

Samantha Jo Toennis—Infant Family
Practice

Mirna Tomic—Infant Family Practice

Dominick Totino, Jr.—Geographic Information Systems

Juliana Vazquez—Infant Family Practice

Pamela Marie Vega—Geographic
Information Systems

Wanxin Wang—Geographic Information Systems

Zijia Wang—Geographic Information Systems

Christian Lamont Whitehead—Geographic Information Systems

Yu-Chen Wu—Geographic Information Systems

Wangqiu Xia—Geographic Information Systems

Zhengxing Yang—Geographic Information Systems

Travis C. Yates—American Media and Popular Culture

Qing Zhong—Geographic Information Systems

# MASTER OF ARTS

Steven Arenas—English
Katherine Anne Beatty—History
Katherine Llena Berry—English
Elizabeth Joy Bush—English
Anthony Stephen Celaya—English
William Dominic Cioffi—English
Amber Dee Curlee—English
Tessa Andrea Enright—German
Mariam Hanna—Psychology
Ryan Ray Hatch—History
Amy Ella Hollister—English
Kimberly Marie Jones—Mathematics

Paul Adrian Kidhardt—Spanish
Diana Joan Latimore—French (Linguistics)
Matthew Shawn Macomber—English
Nicole Marie Nava—English
Tara Lynn Swanholm—Social and Cultural
Pedagogy
Rebecca Christine Tappendorf—English
Scott Alan Van Lenten—Psychology
Yu Wen—Asian Languages and
Civilizations (Chinese)
Dongchen Xu—Psychology

#### MASTER OF LIBERAL STUDIES

James David Attwood—*Liberal Studies*Oscar Salas Borboa—*Liberal Studies*Jordan Merrill Eason—*Liberal Studies*Casey Shannon Francis—*Liberal Studies*Jaclyn Marie LeFevers—*Liberal Studies*William Adam Lewis—*Liberal Studies*Ogreda Renee Morrow—*Liberal Studies* 

Rosalind Maria Perry-McKnight—*Liberal Studies*Clintin Samuel Probst—*Liberal Studies*Johnna Marie Regan—*Liberal Studies*Karen Schaffner—*Liberal Studies*Anthony Brandon Simpson—*Liberal Studies* 

# MASTER OF SCIENCE

Melissa Lorraine Buchler—Statistics
Lane E. Butler—Plant Biology and
Conservation
Xinming Chen—Chemistry
Francis Sterling Coburn—Plant Biology and
Conservation

Luke Michael Black—Justice Studies

Kimberly L. Emig—Astrophysics Indira Saridewi Harahap—Biology Hannah Rose Heavenrich—Biology Sally Hansen Jensen—Chemistry Jiaju Liu—Statistics
Sean Peters—Geological Sciences
Shawna Michelle Petersen—Family and
Human Development
Allison Rose Severson—Geological
Sciences
Maria Clare van Schaijik—Statistics
Kristen M. Whitney—Geological Sciences
Stacy Adriana Williams—Statistics
Meghana Yanamandra—Biology (Biology
and Society)

# MASTER OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

Anthony Paul Gryniewicz Jacob Dean McAuliffe Jordan Ashley Hibbs Jathanael William McIntyre

# MASTER OF TEACHING ENGLISH TO SPEAKERS OF OTHER LANGUAGES

Michelle Amy Kunkel Doris B. Torres Min-Chuan Tsai

# PROFESSIONAL SCIENCE MASTER'S

# COLLEGE OF NURSING AND HEALTH INNOVATION

# MASTER OF HEALTHCARE INNOVATION

Rhonda Clark Aubrey Emily W. Fata Stephen Allen Gamboa Sarah Lauren Guayante Jordan Andrew Harstad Madalyn Taraneh Karamooz Devyn Elyse Lundstrom Shanan Mendoza Eric Lee Penn Megan Haley Tinker Krysten Shea Travis Loretta Smith Wall

#### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Jocelyn Laree Harmon—Clinical Research
Management

# **COLLEGE OF PUBLIC SERVICE & COMMUNITY SOLUTIONS**

# MASTER OF ADVANCED STUDY

Timothy Marcus Bowser—Sustainable
Tourism
Melissa Marie Brick—Sustainable Tourism
Kerry Louise Franciscovich—Sustainable
Tourism

Erika Renee Dunjic Anderson—Criminal

Justice

Lesley Deborah Goldthorpe—Sustainable
Tourism
Ambrosa Marie Hahn—Sustainable Tourism
Sarah Elizabeth Mueller—Sustainable
Tourism
Shasta Bailey Neal—Sustainable Tourism

# MASTER OF ARTS

Laurie Russell Bettencourt—Emergency

Management and Homeland

Security

Matt Andrew Boudinot—Criminal Justice
Sarah Rene Christy—Criminal Justice
Cory Paul Clever—Criminal Justice
Kelsey Clair Fortnam—Criminal Justice
Robert Allen Graves—Criminal Justice
Jeremy John Gumeringer—Criminal Justice
Michael Henry Guyer—Criminal Justice
Michael Anthony Hargrove—Criminal

Justice
Steven Jerome Heyman—Emergency

Security
Ian Mark Kerr—Criminal Justice
Amanda Lynn LaBelle—Criminal Justice
Richard Dennis LaRochelle, Jr.—Criminal
Justice

Management and Homeland

Tan Nguyen Le—Criminal Justice Donald Lee—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Tamara Rochelle Lee—Criminal Justice William Long—Criminal Justice Benjamin Michael Lord—Criminal Justice Benjamin D. Martin—Criminal Justice Brian Sherard McPherson—Criminal Justice Lauren Noel Milam—Criminal Justice Craig Orlando Morton—Criminal Justice Jessica Lynn Pham—Criminal Justice Gavin Kekoaokekai Reed—Criminal Justice Kimberly E. Rodgers—Criminal Justice Daniel Wayne Shellum—Criminal Justice Tom Sigley—Emergency Management and Homeland Security Katelyn Stevens—Criminal Justice Fernando Abel Torres—Emergency Management and Homeland

Security

# MASTER OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION

Mani Kumar—Public Administration
Ryan Ellis Lee—Public Administration
Josue Reynaldo Macias—Public
Administration
Amy Lee Price—Public Administration
Alison Lynn Richardson—Public

Administration

Wyatt J. Sterusky—Public Administration Ryan Logan Sullivan—Public Administration Marc Andrew Valenzuela, Jr.—Public Administration

# MASTER OF PUBLIC POLICY

Leslie Lynn Hine—Public Policy

#### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Faith Elise Gifford—Criminology and
Criminal Justice
Victor Javier Mora—Criminology and
Criminal Justice

Ana Rosa Zuniga—Criminology and Criminal Justice

#### MASTER OF SOCIAL WORK

Jamie Sarah Abbitt-Social Work Ian Barnes—Social Work Delilah Dee Beasley—Social Work Precious Lovely Mae Bennett—Social Work Shelly Lynn Bunting—Social Work Kelley Christine Conley—Social Work PollyAnna Crum-Queen—Social Work Irene Margarate DiNublia—Social Work Flaget Simms Dube—Social Work Nick Scott Eckley—Social Work Rebecca Alice Encinas—Social Work Rachelle Suzanne Friedman—Social Work Jonathan Manuel Garcia—Social Work Sarah Ann Greenway—Social Work Alicia Nicole Kimbro—Social Work Cyleer Quyn Love—Social Work (Planning, Administration and Community Practice)

Kimberly Dee Markins—Social Work
Kyleen Nicole Miller—Social Work
Connie Yun Neuenfeldt—Social Work
Marijane C. Nguyen—Social Work
Andreina P. Ortiz—Social Work (Advanced Direct Practice)
Heather Melanie Quincy—Social Work
Julianna Marie Robinson—Social Work
Shelaine Donnette Vieux-Wright—Social Work
Daisy Villalvazo—Social Work
Angela Mae Warren—Social Work
(Advanced Direct Practice)
Ana B. Wissel—Social Work

# HERBERGER INSTITUTE FOR DESIGN AND THE ARTS

# MASTER OF ARTS

Joseph Christopher Finkel—Music (Music History and Literature)

Maddison Elizabeth Zulak—Art (Art History)

# MASTER OF FINE ARTS

Fumihiro Kikuchi—Dance

Jorge Edson Magana—Dance

# MASTER OF LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE

Lisa G. Santy—Landscape Architecture

#### MASTER OF MUSIC

Alfonzo Vaudrey Kimbrough—Music

Education

Emily Jourdan Smith—Music Education

Emily Blair Wolf—Music Education

# MASTER OF SCIENCE

Marcus Paul Myers—Built Environment (Energy Performance and Climate Responsive Architecture)

# MASTER OF SCIENCE IN DESIGN

Yue Huang—Design (Industrial Design)

Zheng Wang—Design (Industrial Design)

#### IRA A. FULTON SCHOOLS OF ENGINEERING

# MASTER OF COMPUTER SCIENCE

Mridul Agarwal—Computer Science Abdulaziz Khalid A Alwashmi—Computer Science (Information Assurance) Akshaya Datta Chitneni—Computer Science Megha Tiwari—Computer Science

#### MASTER OF COMPUTING STUDIES

Nikita Traubenberg

# MASTER OF ENGINEERING

Michelle Christine Casillo Toby Deyle Gulmira Shilo Imanbekova Gabriel Lawrence Silva Daniel Allan Villarreal

#### MASTER OF ENGINEERING

Michelle Christine Casillo Toby Deyle Gulmira Shilo Imanbekova Gabriel Lawrence Silva Daniel Allan Villarreal

#### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Rachit Agarwal—Computer Engineering (Computer Systems)

Saud Jaza F Almutairi—Construction
Management

Ahmed Abdulrahman M Alofi-

Construction Management

Mohammed Abdulrahman M Altraiki— Chemical Engineering

Arutchelvi Angappan—Information Technology

Pradeep Balaji—Materials Science and Engineering

Rachael Amber Burno—Applied Psychology

Austin McRae Butts—Biomedical

Engineering

Premkumar Chandhran—Computer
Engineering (Computer Systems)

Cheng-Lung Chen—Industrial Engineering
Ankur Chowdhary—Computer Science

Breanne Patricia Christie—*Biomedical Engineering* 

Rehman Chughtai—Applied Psychology Hugh Emanuel Chung—Electrical

Engineering
Nicolas Luis Corrales—Mechanical

Engineering
Jared Christopher Duensing—Aerospace
Engineering

Engineering
Ghazi Saad A Elawi—Construction

Management
Peter Alexander Firth—Electrical
Engineering

Joshua Steven Frisby—Computer Science Manuel P. Gale—Mechanical Engineering

Prateek Garg—Electrical Engineering Jake Alan Gunnoe—Construction

Jake Alan Gunnoe—Construction
Management

Payam Haghighi—Mechanical Engineering Dongmin Han—Electrical Engineering Nazmul Hossain—Electrical Engineering Jiale Hu—Electrical Engineering Lucas Antonio Jaramillo—Mechanical Engineering

Mahdi Javidahmadabadi—*Electrical Engineering* 

Yashwanth Nanda Kumar—Biomedical Engineering

Shaun Byron Lobsinger—Applied Psychology

Matthew James Magallanes—Construction
Management

Venkata Naga Koushik Malladi—Electrical Engineering

Vamsi Krishna Manchala—Engineering Jennifer Megan Mincieli—Mechanical

Engineering

Richa Mittal—Software Engineering
Tanmay Monga—Electrical Engineering
Christopher Man Montagen Richardia

Christopher Marc Montagne—Biomedical Engineering

Nitin Chandra Muthegowda—Mechanical Engineering

Sravan Nadella—Computer Science Vinjith Nagaraja—Computer Science

(Information Assurance)
Pushkar Naik—Mechanical Engineering

Manigandan Natarajan—*Engineering* Subash Padmanaban—*Biomedical* 

Engineering

Harshayardhan Kilnagar Padmanah

Harshavardhan Kilnagar Padmanabhan— Construction Management

Swarnima Pandey—*Biomedical Engineering* Gautam Panikkar—*Mechanical Engineering* 

Apurva Raman—Electrical Engineering

Prathibha Ramaprasad—Materials Science and Engineering

Salar Safarkhani—*Mechanical Engineering* Harpinder Saini—*Biomedical Engineering* 

Akhilesh Sasankan—Biomedical

Engineering

Smrithi Sasidharan—Biomedical Engineering Ankur Rajiv Shah—Biomedical Engineering
Nitish Sharma—Electrical Engineering
Ayush Shrivastava—Computer Engineering
(Electrical Engineering)
Mimoha Singh—Industrial Engineering
Mahraj Sivaraj—Electrical Engineering
Rishabh Srivastava—Software Engineering
Sean Michael Tropsa—Chemical
Engineering

Sridutt Tummalapalli—Electrical
Engineering
Neelesh Umachandran—Mechanical
Engineering
Tejas Mallapura Umamaheshwar—
Computer Science
Xinmeng Wang—Civil, Environmental and
Sustainable Engineering
Jiazi Zhang—Electrical Engineering

#### MASTER OF SCIENCE IN ENGINEERING

Abdullah Abdulrahman A Almajed—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Alejo Arrizon, Jr.—Electrical Engineering George Chen—Electrical Engineering Erik Steven Gurley—Engineering Science (Software Engineering) Tyler M. Harris—Civil, Environmental and Sustainable Engineering Lian Lu—Electrical Engineering

# MASTER OF SCIENCE IN TECHNOLOGY

Sarah Nicole Glass—Technology (Graphic Information Technology) Jonathan Ty Goggans—Technology (Graphic Information Technology) Mike Robert Hadley—Technology (Graphic Information Technology) Anna Kim—Technology (Graphic
Information Technology)
Venkatesa Pandian Arumugam Manickam—
Technology (Electronic Systems
Engineering Technology)
Kelly Gene Smith—Technology (Graphic
Information Technology)

#### PROFESSIONAL SCIENCE MASTER'S

Mudit Bareja—Solar Energy Engineering and
Commercialization

Andrey Sergeevich Bednarzhevskiy—
Solar Energy Engineering and
Commercialization

Matthew Bodington—Solar Energy
Engineering and Commercialization

Maitreyee Anil Doshi—Solar Energy
Engineering and Commercialization

William Trefftzs Hammack—Solar Energy
Engineering and Commercialization

Christopher James Henderson—Solar Energy
Engineering and Commercialization
Renan Accioly Pimentel—Solar Energy
Engineering and Commercialization
Abhishek Sudarshan Rao—Solar Energy
Engineering and Commercialization
Ankil Nitin Sanghvi—Solar Energy
Engineering and Commercialization

# MARY LOU FULTON TEACHERS COLLEGE

# MASTER OF ARTS

- Anasazi Aziza Brewton—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Lara Tamaye Carmona—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Tamara Lynne Drobitsky—Curriculum and Instruction (Science Education)
- Megan Rose Fisher—Curriculum and
  Instruction (English as a Second
  Language)
- Andrew Louis Goetschius—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Brittany Elizabeth Hacho—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)

- Zeinab Hijazi—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- John McCord Jennings—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Grace Hyunjung Kim—Curriculum and
  Instruction (English as a Second
  Language)
- Emily Jane Litz—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Kimberly Joy Mayorga—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)
- Kirsten Lore Vaughn—Curriculum and Instruction (English as a Second Language)

#### MASTER OF EDUCATION

- Dylan John Abbott—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Jennifer Leeann Accavallo—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Lavena G. Adson—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Charles Gilbert Allman—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Amanda Antoinette Altieri—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jaime AnnMarie Amelia—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Michelle Lynn Ammon—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Amber Marie Arnold—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Denise Lynn Atwood—Elementary

  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)
- Brittany Marie Augustyn—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Melissa Sue Axman—*Elementary Education (Teacher Certification Accelerated)*

- Shane Nora Mullany Banks—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jessica Helen Barnes—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Natalie Garcia Barragan—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Erin Francis Bartolome—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Leah Elizabeth Barton—Educational Leadership
- Anna Elizabeth Beaufore—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Kasey Erin Bedard—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Katherine Rose Bell—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Christian D. Bengston—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Morgan lea Bingham—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Christopher Cornelio Blades—*Elementary Education (Teacher Certification Accelerated)*

- Olena Valerivna Bogdanova—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- William Keith Boland—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Christopher Ryan Bolster—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Ashley Ann Bonilla—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Robert Christopher Bope—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Ryan David Brandt—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Josh Thomas Bremer—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Robin Michelle Brewer—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Nicole Marie Brokaw—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Katherine Mary Brown—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Hyrum David Burnham—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Giovanny Ramiro Caoagdan-Trivino— Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Andrew James Capezzera—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Lindsay Gordon Cardoza—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Felipe Carranza—Educational Leadership Thomas Burnside Carroll—Educational Leadership (Supervision)
- Jaimie Rae Cashen—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Heng-Ling Chiu—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Tiffany Lynn Christian—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- James Timothy Church—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kaitlyn Clancy—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

- Erika Melyse Cole—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Samantha Jo Cooke—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Rita M. Cooper—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- RJ Cooper—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Erica Lynn Cotton—Educational Leadership Alexandra Marie Crigler—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Krystal Leigh Crocker—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Karen Sue Cross-Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Michael Angel Cubillo—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Gaelen Wavne Davis—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Kimberly Ann DeLongchamp—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Renee Elizabeth DiBiasio—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Timothy J. Dickey—Educational Leadership Lindsey Renae Dills-Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- John Patrick Doherty—Educational Leadership
- Rachel Ellen Dowse—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Brittany Ann Duaime—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Aimee Michelle Miller Dunford-Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jason P. Dupree—Educational Leadership Jesse Lee Easter—Secondary Education
- (Teacher Certification) Cheryl Lynn Eaves—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior
- Analysis) Ashley Joanna Erwin—Curriculum and
- Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

- Gisell Espinoza—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Scott Fagley—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Maria Ariel Fakhri—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Tennille Elizabeth Farias—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Mayra Alejandra Felix—*Elementary Education (Teacher Certification Accelerated)*
- Katy Ferrell-Cardenas—Educational Leadership (Supervision)
- Matthew James Fiduk—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jacqueline Figueroa—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Jennifer McGrantham Fisahn—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Megan LeAnn Fitzgerald—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Carlyn Leigh Fontana—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Courtney Jeane Frazier—Educational Leadership
- Julie Nicole Germino—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Firishta Gheyasi—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Susan Lynn Gill—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Lauren Nicole Gillies—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Aaron Antonio Gomez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Efrain Gonzalez—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Mary Ann Goodman—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Alexandra Nicole Goodspeed—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)

- Robert Anthony Grant—Educational Leadership
- Cody James Greene—Educational

  Leadership (Principalship)
- Paul Raymond Gretkierewicz—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Laura Louise Griffin—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Veronica Lynn Griffin—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Abir A. Halum—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Mary Helmy Hanna—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Dawn Arlaine Harrison—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Loretta Ann Hayslip—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Carol Rebecca Helfenbein—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Michele Lynn Hensel—Elementary

  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)
- Kass Hill—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Jennie Hoose—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Kelly Danell Jackson—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Kia Simone Jackson—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Paige Allison Jeanty—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Edgar Daniel Jimenez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kaitlin N. Jones—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Kayla Shawn Jorrey—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Rachel Jourdan—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jessica Lyn Kaston—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)

- Rianna Lea Kenkel—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Aasima Sohail Khokhar—Secondary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Suvada Kuburas—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Staci Alexandra Kufsky—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jennifer Renee LaMarsh—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Angelina Stromlund Lease—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Brynna Catherine Wictum Ledford— Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Seo Hee Lee—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Stephanie Anne Lentz—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Elizabeth Llamas—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Earl L. Locke Sr—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Autism Spectrum
  Disorders)
- Ilana Lea Loggia—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Ashley Lynn Long—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kathryn Marie Looney—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Rebecca Ann Lopez—Educational Leadership
- Morgan Ann Macaluso—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)
- Erin Leigh MacFarland—Educational Leadership
- Sunshine Ilagan Malaluan—Secondary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Sasha Adan Malekooti—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Joy Shigeno Mano—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Allyson Michelle Marcotte—Educational Leadership

- Ingrid Mares—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Sarah Nicole Markovich—Educational Leadership
- Sarah Alise McAllister—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)
- Andrel Rhodes McCauley—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Krystin Darcel McCauley—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Bonnie Marie McGill—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Natasha Lee Meddock—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Gregory A. Mendez—Educational

  Leadership (Principalship)
- Janice Yvette Menendez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Haley Mesquita—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Dustin Metesh—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jaimie Allison Michaels—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Marina Mirabal—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Natalie Joy Mitchell—*Educational Leadership*
- Melissa Veronica Monroy—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Angelina Michelle Murray—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Emily Kathryn Mutschler—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jessica Jan Natale—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Christopher James Nelson—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Felicia R. Nevarez—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)

- Angela Jane Oesterly—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Mayra Olivarria—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification Accelerated)
- Michelle Orellana—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Olivia Marie Ortega—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Carla Melissa Maldonado Ortiz— Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Hayley Alexis Ortner—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Stephanie Blythe Paden—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kayla Marie Palosaari—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Dayna Louise Parker—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kacie Yvonne Passamonte—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Marcia Marie Patete—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Jennifer Erin Perez—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kristyn Michelle Peterson—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Helaine Fogel Pfeiffer—*Elementary Education (Teacher Certification Accelerated)*
- Rachel Michelle Pfoutz—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Ashley N. Pizzoferrato—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Amanda Poole—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification Accelerated)
- Allison Lynn Presutti—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Christina Proctor—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)

- Candice Prokis—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Katherine Louise Quient—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Gail Hammerschmidt Quinn—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Amber Christine Reckner—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Gregory Reisman—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Justin David Resnick—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Elizabeth Anna Riel—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Christine Celeste Robbins—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Shauna Lynn Robertson—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Janelle Diane Ruiz—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Jesse Salo Ruiz—Secondary Education (Teacher Certification)
- Eric Frank Samuelson—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Emily Sanders-McKinney—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kaci Jackson Sanderson—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Aubrey Quinn Schaffer—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)
- Nicole Marie Scheibli—Secondary

  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Kathleen Anne Schwanebeck—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Elizabeth Teresa Sequeira—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Joshua Lynn Shald—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Priscilla Shortman—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)

- Stacey Lynne Sidebottom—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Rachel Ann Sievers—*Educational Leadership (Principalship)*
- Charity Hope Siironen—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kristen Marie Simmons—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Caitlin Marie Simpson—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Jenelle Helene Smith—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Krista Elizabeth Smith—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kristen Nicole Smith—Elementary

  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)
- Paulette Michelle Hodges Smith— Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Timothy Jordan Snee—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Karissa Ann Snyder—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Kimberly Kay Snyder—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Julie Kathleen Sorenson—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Caitlin Elizabeth Starr—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Amber Estelle Stephens—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Katherine Marie Sullivan—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Crystal Ann Marie Summers—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Keiko Suzuki—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- David Wayne Sweeney—Elementary

  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)

- Lisa Marie Tafoya—Elementary
  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)
- Noel Milagro Tamez—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Wendy Tapia-Trocha—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Becky Jo Thompson—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Mary Irene Tierney—Educational Leadership
- Sarah Ann Tilson—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Alejandra Marisol Torres—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Shasta Nicole Tyteca—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Ashley Brooke Underwood—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Anne H. Urban—Educational Leadership Anjelica Ann Varuzza—Curriculum and Instruction (Autism Spectrum Disorders)
- Mia Beatrice Vega—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Matthew Marc Visintainer—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Alana Blake Vogl—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)
- Ashley Marie Warren—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Teaching and
  Learning)
- Brooke Crysten Williams—*Educational Leadership (Principalship)*
- Turquoise Williams—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Susan Barbara Wilson—Educational Leadership
- Jacqueline Puello Wilson—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Adam McLeod Wirtz—Secondary
  Education (Teacher Certification)
- Hannah Grace Woodruff—Curriculum and Instruction (Teaching and Learning)
- Samantha Hammer Wright—Educational Technology

- Anna H. Yang—Curriculum and Instruction (Early Childhood Education)
- Chelsea C. Yeager—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Samuel Jacob Young—Curriculum and Instruction (Applied Behavior Analysis)
- Brenda Jane Zeisse—*Educational Leadership* (*Principalship*)
- Michael Andrew Zelek—Curriculum and
  Instruction (Applied Behavior
  Analysis)

- Andres Zepeda—Elementary Education (Teacher Certification Accelerated)
- Rebecca Jean Zipprich—Educational Leadership (Principalship)
- Robert David Zuckerman—Curriculum and Instruction (Gifted Education)
- Joy Nicolle Zurlinden—Elementary

  Education (Teacher Certification
  Accelerated)

#### MASTER OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Fred F. Driver II

# NEW COLLEGE OF INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND SCIENCES

# MASTER OF ARTS

Cherish Krista Michael—Social Justice and Human Rights

Donna Frances Ruiz y Costello— Interdisciplinary Studies

# SCHOOL OF SUSTAINABILITY

# EXECUTIVE MASTERS IN SUSTAINABILITY LEADERSHIP

Debra Emmanuelle

#### MASTER OF ARTS

Natalia Andrea Rodriguez—Sustainability

# MASTERS IN SUSTAINABLE SOLUTIONS

Aisling Campbell Force—Sustainable Solutions

#### THUNDERBIRD SCHOOL OF GLOBAL MANAGEMENT

#### GLOBAL MASTERS IN BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Leticia Ansley Anil Bhambhani Michael Anthony Collins Paul John Colwell Caleb Douglas Cottle Ivan Dizdar Sarah Elizabeth Dugan Brittany Coles Dunn Omar Hassan Elsayed Elnaggar Jeffrey Tryon Forster, Jr. Sara Michelle Leggett Gisela M. Lopez-Oneill Greg Mackowiak Cameron Moss Christopher M. Schexnayder Rasheeb Shrestha Adolfo Solares Juliette Taylor Toure

#### MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Jason S. Gertell—Global Management Christian A. Rogers—Global Management Mayank Sharma—Global Management Vivek Raj Singh—Global Management Stephanie Marie Smith—Global
Management
Charles Kirk Stokes—Global Management

#### MASTER OF GLOBAL MANAGEMENT

Dustin Burke—Global Management Sachit J. Mistry—Global Management

#### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Callixta Kathambi Munene—Global Finance

## WALTER CRONKITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION

#### MASTER OF MASS COMMUNICATION

William Ogden Argeros Aaron Joseph Kaye Carolina Michelle Lopez Michael Richard Nowels Alexa M. Talamo

Christopher Daniel Wimmer

## W. P. CAREY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

#### MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

Steve Andros Michael Anthony Hahn Kristina L. Rogers Ryan Lewis Bailey Hui Jin Gurmukh Singh Sean-Patrick Ansel Burke Shunyao Jin Robert Jordan Stone Rui Ding Justin Robert Lettin Ernest Tom, Jr. Ugochukwu Pascal Ezeigwe Bihui Li Stacy M. Vanderwerp Shixin Fang Julianne Erica Mate Nan Ye Baohong Guo Andrew Christopher Nerud Alison Claire Zientara

#### MASTER OF SCIENCE

Amy Uilani Speer—Information Management Kiernan Adam Wimmer-Management

#### GRADUATION WITH ACADEMIC RECOGNITION

A baccalaureate degree candidate must have completed at least 56 semester hours of resident credit at Arizona State University to qualify for graduation with academic recognition.

*Summa Cum Laude:* Designates those candidates with a cumulative grade point average of 3.80 - 4.00 for the course work completed by the end of the 2015 summer semester.

Mohamed Yusuf Mohamed Freeadoon Abdulkarim Kerry Adams Sulaiman Adedapo Adejumobi Ashley Lorena Adkins Audrey Adkins Armen Agahi Bradley Ailor Saif Mohamed Saif Alhasawi Al Ali Abdulla Abdul Rahman Mohamed Almahdi A Al Shatri Jose Luis Alcala Carter Davis Allen Joseph Chance Avalon Abdulrahman Adnan Y Ayoub Cecil Otto Baird, Jr. Adam Roland Barnes Lisa Jenee Barney Christopher Joseph Barton Stephen A. Bathje Nathan Ronald Beardall Kathryn Belous Adam David Bradley Sean Patrick Brady Allison Nicole Brickner Sean Patrick Briscoe Jared Michael Brown Mark Curtis Brunni Benjamin Ladd Bryce Alexandre David Buljan Ryan Thomas Chavez Cristian Cirjan Yamileth Contreras-Rangel Allen Joseph Cope Jason Alan Craig **Devin Kenton Curtiss** Katie Cvach Shannon Lee Dailey Doran Sheldon Dalton Andre Tom Davis Michael Allen Davis Anna Bayles Depp Jennifer Lorraine Donato Victoria Ellis Robert Andrew Engelhard

Shauna Marie Farago Matthew N. Farberov Arthur Joseph Fink Jessica Paige Fitzgibbons Michael John Florkowski Daniel O. Frick Alex Mauricio Pompa Gale John Robert Garcia Dylan George-Sills Olivia Ann Gieske Lawrence L. Golding Diane Jacqueline Gubran Erika Susan Gustin Mary Sullivan Hake Susan Adella Hannah Joshua Paul Harris Emily Blair Hegdahl Eric Jason Henley Chelsea Elizabeth Hibbert Robin Moran Hillyard Todd Michael William Hodges Jamie Lvnn Howard Matthew James Hunsaker Derek Edward Jackson Erin Michelle Jackson Daniel Anthony Johnson Michele Renee Johnson Jaymin Jordan-Allen Luce Auriane Amon Kassi Patrick Theodore Keil Noelle Elizabeth Keiley Karin Liu Koch Justine Irene Konderik Rachelle Anne Kunard Amanda LaCasse Maricela Lara Justin James Larson Melanie Ann Laub David Lee Mariah Anna Leninger Bridget Danielle Leutenegger Brianna Carol Leverette Andrew Marc Loewith Mahogany Elven Lore Maureen Luc Hailey Lundquist

Derick Jeffrey Lysene Kristina Dawn Mardjetko Alexander Javier Marron Timothy Roland Marshall Michael Jerome Martin Lisa Kathryn Mathews Brandon Edward McClelland Cary Nicholas McDavid, Sr. Casey Joseph McFarland Andrew Isaac Mcintire Trevor James Meiss Justin Earl Merritt Anthony Michael Mirabal Khadija Miraman Candace Eileen Montano Nicola Kerrie Morgan Nestor Navarro Sara Leanne Nicodemus Alexandra Paige Novak Melisa Olari Adam James Oneil Jordan David Ost Lillian Katelyn Padgitt-Cobb Julie Anna Pal Ivan Papon Steve Michael Pavolic Jr. Christina M. Peete Joel F. Perkins **Bryon Picart** Yat Hin Derek Poon Amanda Beth Powell Joseph Henry Prest Joshua Evans Price Isidora Purkovic Kyle Walter Quan Kiarash Derrick Rahbar Brandon Kyle Rickman Jennifer Suzanne Riley Nicole Mala Ritter Jaleesa Roberson Samuel Rocco III Branden Michael Roden Ronda Raquel Rogers Jennifer Garcia Rotz Elizabeth Samara Sahawneh

Devin Chanelle Sampson

John Nathan Seale
Angela O. Seely
Ann Mariah Shangraw
Andrew John Speedling
Benjamin A. St John
Zack Michael St Peter
Hanife Yazici Stanwick
Kevin Carl Stockbridge
Chia Lemmise Naffadema
Strickland
Sandra Ann Sutton
Justine Szostak

Joanna Tejeda
Sarah Elizabeth Tenney
Nephi Moses Thomas
Courtney Jenae Thompson
Matthew Alexander
Thompson
Rebecca Yvonne Thorington
Jarrod J. Tindall
Thompson Q. Tran
Sailesh Vardhan Tummala
Danielle Christine Tutrone
Alicia Michelle Valva

Cristina Maria Vasquez
Jiancong Wang
Daniel Eugene Warren
Paula Rene White
Meredith Willis
Huizhen Wu
Rachel Marie Wu
Natalie Denise Young
William Charles Zarn, Jr.
Shuchen Zhu

*Magna Cum Laude:* Designates those candidates with a cumulative grade point average of 3.60 - 3.79 for the course work completed by the end of the 2015 summer semester.

Mia Xochitl Aguilera Beckett Aguirre Abdulla Saif A O Al-Hajri Jassim Saoud J M Al-Jufairi Priscilla Allen Mohammed A M S A Alrewais Julie A. Anderson Sheena Lace Anderson Ahnah Dadras Arbtan Nargis S. Arefi Rene Vladimir Avalos Matt Avery Haleh Azimi Ryan Andrew Barlow Linda Michelle Bates Ihsan Zafer Bayaa Evynn Nicole Becsi Jeremy Alex Berger Jordan Joseph Bergfeld Catherine Diane Bradley Claribel Cabrera Josiah Edward Carlon Kyu Hyun Chun Kaitlyn Rae Ciampaglio Angel Gabriel Cordero Perla A. Tapia Cordero Timothy Scott Corsi Kaileigh Rose Costello Deborah Joy Cruz John Patrick Cruz Bailey Marie Czarnecki Sophia Davis Ibrahim O. Dawood, Sr. Kate Christine Demarest Tin Van Do Andrew Christian Esparza Stephanie Marie Esteves

Peter Wafy Farag Sean Michael Feller Margaret Catherine Fischer Cynthia Melissa Flores Alexandra Maja Garten Adrian Omar Gettler Rachel Lauren Goldberg Kathryn Gavriel Goodman Nathan Antonio Gosselin Neil Edward Guiang Nicole Ashley Hall Patrick Sebastian Harney Jocelyn Elisabeth Harris Richard Anthony Hickman Lauri Ann Margaret Hill Jennifer Rose Hoek Andrea Ilene Hottmann Jackie Huvnh Dominic Richard Ilardi Jeffrey William Iles Keegan Kirk Jackson Sabrina Sharee Jackson Jessica A. Johnson Kamrynn Noelle Johnson Rachel Anne Kerr Jacob M. Krum Brittanie Patricia Langvad Sabella Maria Larkin Laura Ann Lawlor Cory James Lee Jacob Francis Leonardi Bernard E. Linser Ryan Christopher Locketz James A. Lott Rhiannon Rae Lutz Sandra Jane Luu Larissa Majel Madrigal Mario Maria

Madeline Grace Markey Skyler Steven Martoia Taylor Marie McCulley Rose Clare Meltzer Neel Sanjay Mistry Takayuki Miyaji Rosa Lee Montez Brenda LeAnn Mullings Jennifer Na Erin Sachi Nolan Joseph William Palaski Ruth Araceli Reynoso Gabriel Antonio Rojel Kevan Clark Roth Amanda Leeann Sanders William Connor Shank Jody Lee Sheets Lindsay Paige Shrewsbury Charlene Ann Silva Melissa Marian Smeester Cassandra Elaina Stathas Michael Jeffrey Stoddard Craig K. Stuart Allison Reid Taylor Allison Kay Thomas Jesus Perez Tovar Lizette Trejo Kyle Martin Unruh Desiree Lynn Valdivia Daniela Raquel Vaquera Daniel James Walters Connor Jeffrey Walther Lu Wang Miles Sterling Wilhelm Maija Winesberry Nicole Elizabeth Wozniak Ashley Anne O' Keefe Yates Cesar Julian Zavala

*Cum Laude:* Designates those candidates with a cumulative grade point average of 3.40 - 3.59 for the course work completed by the end of the 2015 summer semester.

Hamad Eisa Al-Mohannadi Abdulhadi Deyab M D Al-Sahli Scott Randall Albright Mohammad A A J H Alhamadani Mohamed Nasser Falah Hamood Alqahtani Mohamed Saeed Salem Bakhit Alrashdi Khalid Mohammed N M Alsahal David Joseph Altrui Saeed Mohammed S Alyousef Brittney Marie Anderson Camille Irene Anderson Kelsey Sexton Anderson William Ogden Argeros Thomas Russell Ashcroft Luis Alfonso Avechuco Savas Cem Aydogan Shant Giro Ayvazian Russell Gregory Baker Brandon Huish Basha Jared Patrick Benver Samantha Nicole Boccasini Michael Dennis Boggs, Jr. Rehema Boma Nikki Alexandra Bradford Brian Wayne Bristol Jesus Bueno Ryan Andrew Burris Kevin Thomas Bushway Travis Joseph Byrne Kayla Michele Caldwell Daniel Alan Cannan Andrew Nesta Cannella Teresa Anne Carr Jessica Marie Carreon Hannah Lynne Cavers Blanca Dolly Cazares Oshea Misha Chaudhary Olivia Lauren Cole-Encinas Enrique Collazo Megan Lindsey Comeau Lindsey Ann Condon Kathryn Annette Connaughton Lorena Corrales Dawna Lee Cranmer Melissa K. Crusinberry Alysa Patricia Cudney Cassandra Larussa Cuevas

Saskia Frederika Davies Lisa Ann Davis Raylon Jay Dawson Elise Marie Duncan Matilda Otang Eyong Epse Ebaietaka Valda Valene Edginton George Washington Ellison III Tanya Michele Fennell Megan R. Fitzgerald Brenda Michelle Flores Jenna Claire Flowers Lauren Alyssa Franklin Kailyn Reva Galloway Erin Natalie Gantman Luis Angel Garcia Skyler Shinerock George Elliott Edward Goldman Ginger Elizabeth Gong Yaxin Guo Ryan Christopher Hale Loreley Hall Ellen Nicole Hamilton Marina Michelle Harden Erinn Lee Hardy Kaivon Hayat Joshua Lee Heath Jennifer Kay Hosmer Kristina Marie Huffman James Timothy Jehl Kristie Marie Jervis Camille Tatiani Johnson James David Karcher Joseph Buhachi Kashiwagi Stephanie Lisa Kilgore Thomas Kolodziejczyk Christopher Edward Kuzia Patricia Marie Labas Trevor Paul Landry Tori Karena Lanier Riley James Laughlin Ryan Patrick Lavin Tyler Christian Lavineta Monique Michelle Leiler Suzanne Blair Limbert Alan Rene Lopez Carolina Michelle Lopez Wesley John Loven Antonio William Luna DianaMaria Magilton Heidi Annastina Masters Lus Viviana Mauricio Matthew Joseph Mausbach

Cassandra Lee Mcfarland Michael Richard McGuinness Candice M. McKeever Richard Martin McNeil Yolanda Mendoza Katherine Marie Mever Marit Elizabeth Mikkelsen Vincenza Catarina Misseri Megan Jane Mollov Rachael Renee Moore Cindy Del Carmen Morales Christopher Charles Morris Kyle Joseph Mounce Jessica Heather Murray Joel Alejandro Nava Jeff Chi Ket Nguyen Catherine Niemeyer-Root Maria Nunez Emily Violet Oberlin Katelin Allissa ODell Yejide Aiyetoro Paris Nicholas Michael Parker-Cole Amber Rose Patchak Kelsey Nicole Petrie Garrett Vincent Pinkard Patryk Podsiadlo Jessica Denise Ray Andrew Thomas Roberts Lisa Michelle Rolston Alejandra Del Carmen Roman Michael Aaron Sarna Tricia Ann Scales Jenifer Marie Scheehle Kelsie Dejana Shea Jessica Yvonne Sims Brian O'Neil Sizer Matthew Robert Slansky Hyo Lim Song Reshea Kelley Stegall Christopher David Strong Brittney Olivia Stuart Alisha Marie Suggs Janice Irene Swanner Vincent Joseph Tancredi Jacob A. Tibi Ami Laurin Todd Alexander Warren Claude Tomlinson Kyra Katy Transtrum Hugo Alberto Valadez Sarah Emily Viglietta

Brandon Matthew Vincent David Louis Waldron Zhe Wang Christine Charmaine Williams Tahesha Omega Williams Diefei Yan Stephanie Silken Youldassis Meghdad Abbas Zadegan Suzan Zalan

#### BACHELOR DEGREES CONFERRED

August 11, 2015

#### COLLEGE OF HEALTH SOLUTIONS

#### **BACHELOR OF APPLIED SCIENCE**

APPLIED SCIENCE (HEALTH SCIENCES) Kriszitna Kellenyi APPLIED SCIENCE (MEDICAL LABORATORY SCIENCE) Fayissa Gutama

#### **BACHELOR OF SCIENCE**

EXERCISE AND WELLNESS

Arash Agahi Mercedes Marie Alexander Saif Mohammad Saif Saeed Bin Dhaen Alfalasi Joseph Paul Baxter Travis Joseph Byrne Benjamin Thomas Carlson Gabriel Bueno Caro Kyu Hyun Chun Raylon Jay Dawson Alexandra Rose Espinoza Sierra Kimber Fox David A. Gamble Kaivon Hayat Demitri Carl Hayes Dana Rae Herbison Pierre Richard Hodgson Benjamin Robert Holko Tess Marie Johnson James Lynn Laver Solomon Thubten Levin-Sanders DianaMaria Magilton John Andrew Malinak, Jr. Heidi Annastina Masters Amber Rose Patchak

Kelsey Nicole Petrie

Fahd Abdulrahman Qabazard

Andrew Michael Quintero

Andrea Judith Ramirez

Alejandro Sanchez, Jr.

Jeffrey Ryan Sokol

Matthew Robert Slansky

John David Spencer Joshua Martin Stern Stephen Nathaniel Tyler

EXERCISE AND WELLNESS (HEALTH PROMOTION)

Camille Irene Anderson
Brittany Nicole Brown
Patrick Francis Cady
Kaileigh Rose Costello
Julien Christner Mendiola
Dayawon
Tyler Daniel Giffing
Andrea Daisy Goodman
Brittanie Patricia Langvad
Candace Eileen Montano
Katie Ann Opdyk
Amanda Marie Sessego

HEALTH EDUCATION AND HEALTH PROMOTION

Nicole Ashley Hall Amber Lea Luedtke

HEALTH SCIENCES (HEALTH POLICY)

Randy Nnadozie Alilionwu CleShaun Avayona DuBose Daniela Christina Gallegos Loreley Hall Starla Mayuree Jones Elizabeth Anna Lentini Yohana Sebhat Brianna Pauline Tate

Shant Giro Avvazian

HEALTH SCIENCES (HEALTHY LIFESTYLES COACHING)

Kristin Michelle Baloun Brian Alberto Berghuis Catherine Diane Bradley Megan Ashley Brookins Lisa Ann Davis Robert Andrew Engelhard Jisu Kim Sean Christopher Lum Jacquelyn Dianne Moran Jauntey Michelle Ornstil Nicholas Phillip Penta Kellsie Marie Pierce Devin Chanelle Sampson Jane Gordon Simmons Felicia Rochelle Smith Natasha Jene Sundby Danielle Christine Tutrone

HEALTH SCIENCES (PRE-PROFESSIONAL)

CArmen Agahi

Claribel Cabrera
George Washington Ellison
III
Unity Kienywi Funfe
Alexandra Maja Garten
Benjamin Austin Kowasic
Sarvin Manafzadeh

Kelsey Jean Nipper

Patryk Podsiadlo Kori Mikel Rutt Willisha De Lour Tucker

#### KINESIOLOGY

Scott Randall Albright **Brian Timothy Fasulo** Adrian Omar Gettler Lindsay Morgan Greene Dominic Richard Ilardi Rikki Shantelle Maestas Marit Elizabeth Mikkelsen Patryk Podsiadlo Jad Ryan Bobier Ratificar Ana Belen Rivera Hamza Shqeirat Christopher Levon Thompson Mark Anthony Tovar, Jr. Matthew Vaughn Rebecca Kathleen Watson Stephanie Silken Youldassis

#### **NUTRITION (DIETETICS)**

Alyssa Katherine Bajo
Taylor Jordan Bamonte
Kavita Bhuyan
Megan Kimberly Cautivar
Matilda Otang Eyong Epse
Ebaietaka
Yaxin Guo
Kristie Marie Jervis
Stephanie Lisa Kilgore
Rachael Mann
Miesha Renee Rose
Angela O. Seely
Christine Nicola Sompayrac
Kyle Martin Unruh
Jessica Vega

NUTRITION (FOOD AND NUTRITION MANAGEMENT) Josiah James Becker Brandon Noe Estrada Kate Elizabeth Lynch Sophia Marie Rutkowski

NUTRITION (HUMAN NUTRITION) Samantha Nicole Boccasini

NUTRITION (NUTRITION COMMUNICATION) Ann Lapke Baldwin

SPEECH AND HEARING SCIENCE

Nargis S. Arefi Adia Leta Brewington Lindsay Joy Carelse Megan Lindsey Comeau Diana Montiel

#### COLLEGE OF LETTERS AND SCIENCES

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

#### COMMUNICATION

Joseph Antonio Armendariz Keneyana Neichell Bilal Natasha Dandia Erik Scott Durnal Siosifa Vaka Latu Rachel Katherine Leasure Gianna Marie Liberatore Christina M. Peete Alvaro Salcedo

#### **ENGLISH**

Jordan Alexander Pipersburgh

#### GENERAL STUDIES

Patricia Marie Labas Ashley Nicole Jane Sunderhaus

#### HISTORY

Tyler Normand Cleverly

# INTERDISCIPLINARY STUDIES

David Joseph Altrui

Sheena Lace Anderson Antwan Joseph Baer Brandon Huish Basha Quincy Adam Brown Benjamin Ladd Bryce Robert Francis Buckey Jessika Violet Byrd Christina Marie Cardenas Lloyd A. Carrington III Gary Martin Chambers II Demetrius Winston Cherry James Stanton Cook Louis Alfonso Coppelli Anthony Conrad Correnti Jenson Aaron Cruse Cassandra Larussa Cuevas **Devin Kenton Curtiss** Runjeet Singh Dhillon Daniel Alexander Diaz Kaley Marie Enright Taylor Michelle Fields Eriquel Florence Meghan Marie Gallaher Stephanie M. Gavrity Hannah McCall Gibson Kendall Turner Goett

Daisy Gonzalez Andrew A. Gooding Beau Christian Gorubec Nathan Antonio Gosselin Justin Hammond Harper Thomas Haney Kelly Sue Hannaford Dylan C. Hartman Nicholas Scott Herbert Henry Frederick Hoff III Danielle Elizabeth Horton Alyssa Hailey Johnson Zachary Macklin Johnson Bethany Lynn Kemp Mariah Anna Leninger Chi Liang Calvin Max Lieberman Sarah Estelle Lobianco Andrew Vincent Martinez Sarah Grace Mcdougall Ryan Tanner McWilliams Rvan Samuel Mears Katherine Renee Meeks Megan Kelly Miller Sydney Leigh Miller Michael Thomas Millitello

Anthony Michael Mirabal Rosa Lee Montez Megan Marie Moore Celestina Theresa Munoz Alex Jordan Nash Melissa Alexandria Nyland Melissa Maria Padilla Cassandra Rose Payne Alicia Michelle Peterson Kevin Michael Prociw Brett Loren Ramey Jeremy Scott Reichart Jeff John Reinhart Darryl Thomas Robinson II Fisher Edward Robison Sierra Raven Rodriguez Brianna Carmelle-Marie Roland Rosemary Brianne Sanchez Zachary L. Schwartz Lauren Nicole Seilinger Molly Margaret Smith Kayla Emily Snyder Cassondra Josephine Sommer Zachary Lee Spisak Danielle Andrea Stemmer Michael Jon Stoian Christina Danell Stone Jessica Lynn Sutherland Allison Reid Taylor Aaron Kenneth Thompson

Zachary Curtis Thompson Emmanuel Boluwatiwi Tunrarebi Chen L. Wang Meredith Willis Ashley Elizabeth Wonnell Megan Ashley Wyler

INTERDISCIPLINARY STUDIES (ORGANIZATIONAL STUDIES) Diana Kay Bavetz Mark Curtis Brunni Diane Jacqueline Gubran Brian Sanghwa Lee Yolanda Mendoza Randy Lee Preston Charlene Ann Silva Laura Beth Stoner

Nicholas Craig Walker

# LIBERAL STUDIES Michael Banner Matthew Martin Bauer Shannon Borden Carrie Lynn Byrd Nancy Caraveo Nicole Jana Lynn Catallo Kathryn Annette Connaughton

Jeffrey John Karaan Costales Erin Mackenzie Coulsby Donovahnn C. Duhaney Christopher David Floyd Ashley Sigrid Lourie Skyler Steven Martoia Michelle Nicole Meulemans Megan Nicole Muniz Tracey Michelle Munro Christopher Edward Nigg Valerie Ann Paluch Amber Lvnn Peters Priscilla Anne Rollins Manija Sherzada Lindsay Paige Shrewsbury Reshea Kelley Stegall Elizabeth Kay Storm James Edward Swift

ORGANIZATIONAL LEADERSHIP Daniel O. Frick Derek Edward Jackson Sabella Maria Larkin Gabriel Ray Morgan Janice Irene Swanner Brandon Day Thompson Courtney Jenae Thompson William Charles Zarn, Jr.

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

AGRIBUSINESS (PRE-VETERINARY MEDICINE)

Thomas Russell Ashcroft Jessica Claire Mosley

APPLIED BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES Alexxis Nicole Brown Karla Davila

Karla Davila Dylan Andrew Deciancio Elise Marie Duncan Matthew James Hunsaker Carlos Philip Rodriguez Jillian Michelle Sciarra Kelsie Dejana Shea

APPLIED BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (APPLIED ECOLOGY AND PREVETERINARY MEDICINE) Kristin Marie Baker TECHNICAL COMMUNICATION Denene A. Bassett Cristina Maria Vasquez

## COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

#### ANTHROPOLOGY

Evynn Nicole Becsi Jessica Louise Friedman Kathryn Gavriel Goodman Wesley John Loven Karelly Yubel Quintero Nicole Simone Elizabeth Wesley

# ASIA STUDIES (EAST ASIA)

Matthew Alexander Thompson

ASIAN LANGUAGES -JAPANESE Tiffany Rochelle O'Barr

BIOCHEMISTRY Lillian Katelyn Padgitt-Cobb

#### COMMUNICATION

Carter Davis Allen
Carolyn Elizabeth Alvarez
Chancis Armstrong Benjamin
Ryan Michael Boyle
Kelsey Marie Crawford
Robert John Dameron II
Erin Natalie Gantman
Kamrynn Noelle Johnson
Kyeong Min Kim
Mingyi Li
Daniel Buck O'Connell
Lu Wang

#### EARTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES

Adrian Carlos Morgan Irene Ellsworth Zachary Thomas Przybysz

#### **ENGLISH**

Jonathan Richard Aguilera Carmine Valentine Anderson Joseph Chance Avalon Reynisha Lynelle Day-Ballinger Ellen Nicole Hamilton Jennifer Kay Hosmer Cassandra Lee Mcfarland Mendy Nicole Sullivan Alicia Michelle Valva Carissa Marie Vandenberg Suzan Zalan

#### ENGLISH (CREATIVE WRITING)

Mia Xochitl Aguilera Victoria Ellis Stephanie Lynne Mahan Bailey Lorraine Schneider

#### ENGLISH (LITERATURE)

Bianca Marie Armenta Lisa Jenee Barney Linda Michelle Bates Karley Hope Britton Paulina Haewon Chang Jacob M. Krum Marrissa Andrea Medina-Soza Brenda LeAnn Mullings Joshua Evans Price Kyle Walter Quan Ronda Raquel Rogers Kyra Katy Transtrum

# FILM (FILM AND MEDIA STUDIES)

Alex Jack Harman Joshua Paul Harris Samantha Christine Northam Samuel Rocco III Andrew Vincent Tarzia

# GERMAN

Austin Clark Curtis

#### GLOBAL HEALTH

Jessica Marie Carreon
Kaitlyn Rae Ciampaglio
Ja'Nea Jasmin Carrie
Edwards
Elija Gabriella Flores
Sarah M. Foster
Jeffrey William Iles
Luce Auriane Amon Kassi
Rose Clare Meltzer
Jessica Heather Murray
Loida Porras

Danielle Erika Remitio Michael Jeffrey Stoddard

#### **GLOBAL STUDIES**

Samuel Sherman Cox Brian Garcia Marisol L. Habon Cody Jefferson Kellogg Andrew Isaac Mcintire Elisa Olivares Syna John Sattari Ashley May Such

#### HISTORY

Stacy Dee Barajas
Ryan Franklin Bourquin
Melissa K. Crusinberry
Jennifer Lorraine Donato
Micheal Edward Howarth
Jessica A. Johnson
Patrick Theodore Keil
Bernard E. Linser
Esau Madrigal
Mario Maria
Randall Scott Peterson
Joshua Francisco Whiteley
Miles Sterling Wilhelm
Cesar Julian Zavala

#### JUSTICE STUDIES

Lizette Isela Cota Teresa Rose Hauer Joshua James Woyak

# MATHEMATICS

Rachael Renee Moore

#### PHILOSOPHY

Kerry Adams Sarwar Aslamyar William James Chetney Jaymin Jordan-Allen Jacob M. Krum Phillip Matthew Michieli Erynn Ilana Weisberg-Lober

#### POLITICAL SCIENCE

Mohamed Yusuf Mohamed Freeadoon Abdulkarim Jassim Saoud J M Al-Jufairi Hamad Eisa Al-Mohannadi Jabor Nasser J S Al-Naimi Hussain Badr Al-Sada Khalid Mohammed N M Alsahal Amber Marie Ceballos Marcos Felix Corona Miriam Elizabeth Crispo Ibrahim O. Dawood, Sr. Erin Natalie Gantman Aldo Garcia Kathryn Gavriel Goodman Brandon Anthony Gutierrez Jeffrey William Iles Camille Tatiani Johnson Timothy Harold Linamen Mykhal Therese Colelay Mendoza Hasan Sam Mostofo

Cale Jared Ponzo Melissa Beth Schaefer David Humberto Valle Cesar Julian Zavala

#### **PSYCHOLOGY**

Chancis Armstrong Benjamin Elizabeth Glenn Cameron Megan Lindsey Comeau Jessica Louise Friedman Courtney Michelle Hill Andrew Walker Isban Takayuki Miyaji Fabian Moreno Greg Stefan Nedwetzky Deanna Helene Parham Dallas Aaron Paxman Gustavo Luis Rivera III Gabriel Antonio Rojel Kailee Brianne Smith Yessica I. Torres Derick Cleon Willis

#### SOCIOLOGY

Christopher Jaime Salazar

#### **SPANISH**

Brenda Michelle Flores John Nathan Seale David Humberto Valle

# WOMEN AND GENDER STUDIES

Shelby Elizabeth Baker Nicole Evangelina Nino

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

# AMERICAN INDIAN STUDIES

Mykhal Therese Colelay Mendoza

#### ANTHROPOLOGY

Rose E. Ford James A. Lott Amanda Lyn Scott

APPLIED MATHEMATICS FOR THE LIFE AND SOCIAL SCIENCES Haleh Azimi

#### BIOCHEMISTRY

Audrey Adkins
Jackson Lars Brandvig
Michael John Byrne
Holly A. Clingan
Kendall Robert Day
Brent Kohler Johnstun
Anais P. Laffin
Sandra Jane Luu
Erin Sachi Nolan
Joshua David Sipes
Melissa Marian Smeester
Alexander Warren Claude
Tomlinson
Michael Thomas Walters

## BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES

Mahdi Mohammad-Hassan AbdusSamad Gabriela Rosa Anaya Jeremy Alex Berger Meghan Chang Oshea Misha Chaudhary Keith Allen Crenshaw William Thomas D'Angelo Sonya Dosad Luis Angel Garcia Andreina Gastelum Whittany Prathana Horton Natalie Denise Janssen Dominique Jesse Johnston Sameer Pramod Kalarn Vincenza Catarina Misseri Anthony Romano Ocampo Elizabeth Ann Rodie Lynsey Michelle Schraeder Zack Michael St Peter Haran Subramanian Stephanie Elizabeth Townley Jaclyn Kate Weinsoff Jungbin Yoo

BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (CONSERVATION BIOLOGY AND ECOLOGY) Dylan George-Sills

Paul Joseph McKee, Jr.

BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (GENETICS, CELL AND DEVELOPMENTAL BIOLOGY)

Shane Patrick Farrelly Dale William Guthrie Tricia Ann Scales Matthew Willis

#### BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES (NEUROBIOLOGY, PHYSIOLOGY AND BEHAVIOR)

Joscelin Christine Allen Marcus P. Cano-Hawkins Dorothy Elena Flores-De Dios Kailyn Reva Galloway

Kailyn Reva Galloway Andrea Kay Martin Garrett Vincent Pinkard Sailesh Vardhan Tummala

#### **CHEMISTRY**

Madeline Grace Markey Thomas Phillip Ohrn

#### COMMUNICATION

Haley Noel Ahnfeldt Sarah Faith Anderson Rene Vladimir Avalos Bethany Geneva Helen Bahl Russell Gregory Baker

Kelsey Ellen Bartolomei Ashlee Andrea Bolwar Thomas Alexander Borchert Anne Reiko Bosworth Derrick Mitchell Bowen David S. Branch Erica Danielle Brierley Julia Nicole Brooks Jennfier Angela Bucci Kathleen Danica Burke Charles Justin Butler Rachel Chan Daniel Joseph Clark Tori A. Cook-Callaway Allen Joseph Cope Timothy Scott Corsi Sophia Davis Jordan Lee Delgadillo Natalie LeShea Dorsey Danielle Marissa Duncan Lauren Diane Fisher Gloria Elvira Flores Madison Yvonne Foley Sara Jean Freeman Nicholas Peter Gonzales Caitlin Ariella Gregory Mahmoud Ismail Hamdan Lacey Wagner Hincks Jacquelyn Paige Jellies Patrick Mark Kenger Tyler James Killingsworth Dwayne Randal King Lauren Ashley Logan Maureen Luc Hailey Lundquist Taylor Kane Markham Logan Gregory McDiffett Katherine Marie Meyer Jennifer Na Andrew Nienu **Emily Violet Oberlin** Zachary Edward Otto Yejide Aiyetoro Paris Cooper John Pickell Hannah Marie Pottinger Michael Anthony Puente Charles Robert Pullman, Jr. Christopher Rossi Jennifer Garcia Rotz Nicholas Andrew Rupert Lauren Nicole Sandman Devin Josef Seeley William Connor Shank Austin John Sippel Craig K. Stuart Sarah Elizabeth Sulick

Kelly Joanne Townsend Brittany Vulaj Kyle Anthony Walters Matthew James Wattel Kiersten Kathlene Woglom Susan Elizabeth Yoder

# EARTH AND SPACE EXPLORATION

Marieta Staykova Nedyalkova

EARTH AND SPACE EXPLORATION (ASTROBIOLOGY AND BIOGEOSCIENCES) David Michael Gamez

EARTH AND SPACE EXPLORATION (EXPLORATION SYSTEMS DESIGN) Daniel Ignatius Mathews Justin Lewis Mathewson

EARTH AND SPACE EXPLORATION (GEOLOGICAL SCIENCES)

Thomas J. Slezak Dakota James Tallman Balie Christina Walker Alana Mirielle Williams

#### **ECONOMICS**

Haitham Ahmed A Aleidan
Ali Ahmed A Alhajji
Mohamed Nasser Falah
Hamood Alqahtani
Saleh Mohamed Yahya
Mohamed Alsuwaidi
Yifeng Bo
John Michael Caro
Zhipeng Chen
Angel Gabriel Cordero
Michael Edwin Emery
Kaushal Nagendrakumar
Jain
Collin Bradley Mattoon
Stephan Spooner
Thompson Q. Tran

FAMILY AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT Ella Abramusic

Oluwatoyin Adegbenro Nycole M. Alkattan Macy Marie Bricks Sondra Monique Broderick Courtney Lynn Cole Jean Christine Connelly James Harris Converse III Jennifer Danielle Cowan Stephenie Ann Ferguson Frankie Lorraine Gonzales Heidi Nicole Griswold Erinn Lee Hardy Hannah Rose Henry Madison Marie Hernandez Sonya Yee Hernandez Angela Monique Horace Carla M. Jefferson Noelle Elizabeth Keiley Jenelle Mae Lange Thomas Alfred Leveen Corvnne Levin Jordan Marie Lightsy Lisa Kathryn Mathews Rachel Ann Monasch Briana Nicole Omeara Mata Breanna Lynn Perk Chelsea Nicole Pitillo Natalie Solano Provencio Cynthia Amelia Quezada Jessica Denise Ray Rina Jane Castor Recososa Ruth Araceli Revnoso Jaleesa Roberson Lauren Michele Sherwin Hanife Yazici Stanwick Cassandra Elaina Stathas Raegan Nicole Taft Trina Lenore Topham Nora Sharma Tujoti-Mariner Jeanette Elizabeth Villa-Lopez

#### **GEOGRAPHY**

Geordi Benten Alm Benjamin Joseph Gruber Manuel Holguin Casey Joseph McFarland

GEOGRAPHY (URBAN STUDIES) Ashley Nicole Arens

JUSTICE STUDIES

Jordan Faith Avrett

Jordan Michael Brewer

Chelsea Chris-Amber Garnenez Hillary Brooke Hesseltine Hai Huynh Sabrina Sharee Jackson Derick Jeffrey Lysene Matthew Joseph Mausbach Justine Szostak

#### MATHEMATICS

Michael John Byrne Thompson Q. Tran Shuchen Zhu

#### MICROBIOLOGY

Casey Jordan Bambrough Kevin Thomas Bushway Cynthia Patricia Hurtado Luce Auriane Amon Kassi

MOLECULAR BIOSCIENCES AND BIOTECHNOLOGY Deborah Joy Cruz

#### **PHYSICS**

Daniel Robert DeMilto Todd Michael William Hodges Mark William Mangus, Jr. Ian Matthew Welland Shuchen Zhu

#### POLITICAL SCIENCE

Gabrielle Aboujaoude Jordan Faith Avrett Stephen A. Bathje Scott John Battershall Timothy Ryan Berryman Marcus P. Cano-Hawkins Elizabeth Ann Casey Gabriel Zermeno Casillas Mollie Renee Covarrubias Kyle Patrick Daly James Benjamin Davis Arthur Joseph Fink Bryann Louis Fraser Andrew Joseph Gallo Darby Hayes Gelhard Paden Alexander Georgitso Mary Sullivan Hake Adam Thomas Halleck Marina Michelle Harden Christopher Edward Kuzia Ryan Charles Kyle Justin James Larson Jason Edward Lennerth Derick Jeffrey Lysene Andrew Kevin Murray Anthony Drake Musa Alexander Jose Pena Haley Marie Steele Kevin Carl Stockbridge Christopher David Strong Glenn Stubbs Vincent Joseph Tancredi Brett Allen Torrence Zachary Adam Trembly

#### **PSYCHOLOGY**

Alyssa Marie Anderson
Jared Patrick Benver
Lindsey Elizabeth Berkman
Jordan Scott Desantis
Kaitlin Marie Donnelly
Sameer Pramod Kalarn
Justine Irene Konderik
Taylor Faye Mccue
Savanna Rae Nesbit
Erin Sachi Nolan
Andrew Theodore Nullmeyer
Abraham Abdulaziz Nurhssien
Ann Mariah Shangraw
Jordyn Abra Wolf
Robbie Zuniga

#### SOCIOLOGY

Christine K. Agee Brittany Marie Anderson Marissa Cristal Armendariz Shelby Elizabeth Baker Evynn Nicole Becsi Philip Carl Bernstein Rehema Boma Jacob Bratman Hanna Marin Carlucci Marie Ching Colbert Natalie Christina Cuevas Sorava Delia Fahad Shauna Marie Farago George F. Franek Mark Zerth Gorski Marc Ashton Hardie Eric Jason Henley Ryan Scott Hutchison Baset Javed Beverly M. Jeffery Kelcey Hawley LaRue Melissa Tovah Lieberman Mahogany Elven Lore Kristina Dawn Mardjetko Mongu Nsa Abraham Abdulaziz Nurhssien Maria Elizabeth Pallon Feliciano Jose Perez Joseph Henry Prest Meghan Gabrielle Rowan-Alexander Damian D. Santillan Charles Timothy Schillaci Austin John Schrader Timothy Robert Simpson Brent Anders Szymkowski Vincent Joseph Tancredi Nephi Moses Thomas Alexandra Rose Trembley Tahesha Omega Williams Maija Winesberry

## BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN PLANNING

URBAN PLANNING Saif Mohamed Saif Alhasawi Al Ali Faraj Khalfan Mohammad Faraj Almazrooei Ali Fares Sari Ahmed Almazrouei Mohamed Saeed Salem Bakhit Alrashdi Kathryn Belous Sean Patrick Brady Doran Sheldon Dalton Noah Joseph Feeney Joshua Abraham Gilmore Christopher Charles Morris Alexandra Paige Novak Logan Plantier Casey Albert Rohrich Cody Michael Schmidt Daniel Stephen Sheldon Chao Sui

#### COLLEGE OF NURSING AND HEALTH INNOVATION

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN NURSING

Ashley Lorena Adkins Kelsey Sexton Anderson Karina Vargas Appleyard Megan Ariel Ausbun Krasimira N. Bakardjieva Katie Leigh Baluch Jordan Joseph Bergfeld Christine Joyce Blidar Alexandra Elizabeth Carpenter Hannah Lynne Cavers Emily Clarica Coggon Roger Albert Conant Lindsey Ann Condon Caitlin Mae Cooper Alysa Patricia Cudney Shannon Brooke Daniels Sara Nicole Davies Jennifer Frances Delahoussaye-Guinee

Kate Christine Demarest
Taylr Marie Dewar
Juniet Diaz-Reutlinger
Kristin Elaine Diegle
Bryan Justin Dwiggins
Brittney Ann Enyeart
Mariela Escalante
Darrell John Fetzer
Jessica Paige Fitzgibbons
Kristine Fletcher
Cynthia Melissa Flores
Jenna Claire Flowers
Meagan Lynn Flummer

Lauren Alyssa Franklin Skyler Shinerock George Lauren Christine Gessler Matthew Alexander Gibson Rachel Lauren Goldberg Ginger Elizabeth Gong Edna Patricia Felix Healey Erica Monique Hernandez Terrie Hernandez Kriss Villalobos Herrera Lauri Ann Margaret Hill Jennifer Rose Hoek Jamie Lynn Howard James Timothy Jehl Daniel Anthony Johnson Ryan Francis Kiernan Andrea Marie Knight Valtcho Jivkov Kouumdjiev Tori Karena Lanier Melanie Ann Laub Robyn Marie Lea Cory James Lee Monique Michelle Leiler Jade R. Leskis Suzanne Blair Limbert Alan Rene Lopez Rhiannon Rae Lutz Lindsay Taylor Marcotte Ashley Marie Mays Jamie Elizabeth McCutchan Candice M. McKeever

Joel Alejandro Nava Melisa Olari Jeannine Noelle Powell Dorraine Camille Ramsay Cassandra E. Riehm-Pazos Jessica Ann Roach Alisa Aleksandrovna Roberts David Nicholas Sandler Jessica Linnette Segura Jody Lee Sheets Jenna Michelle Shenk William Thomas Shuart Jessica Yvonne Sims Kathryn Lenore Guilott Smith Hyo Lim Song Jamie Lee Squires Jill Stoffels Alisha Marie Suggs Sara Nicole Templeton Chika Isioma Umejei Diana Isabel Vasquez Ryan Parker Wandler Jordy Lynn Weaver Jackalvn Christine Wilkerson Marion Kwamboka Williams Richelle Williams Rachel Marie Wu Maribel Yepez Natalie Denise Young

#### COLLEGE OF PUBLIC SERVICE & COMMUNITY SOLUTIONS

Keely Marlene Miinch

#### **BACHELOR OF SCIENCE**

CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND CRIMINOLOGY

Jassim Saoud J M Al-Jufairi Eric Anthony Allen Katie Jon Bazemore Adriana Begay Kasey Cecile Bennett Austyn Lee Bryant Olivia Lauren Cole-Encinas Yamileth Contreras-Rangel Rogan Robert Coppini, Sr. Christina M. Coria Dawna Lee Cranmer Chasen Devry Curtis Thomas Carl Distefano David Tyke Djinis Kaitlin Marie Donnelly Tyler Ebinger Sylvia Munguia Esparza Stephanie Marie Esteves Matthew N. Farberov Sasha A. Figueroa Luz Yelitza Flores
Anjali Garg
Severino Emelio Gomez
Daniel Lorenz Gross
Alexandra Grace Gutierrez
Patrick Sebastian Harney
Andrea Ilene Hottmann
John Peter Hunkler
Victoria Linda Jasso
Auston Kyle Johnson
Ian Michael Kelly

Raymond Joseph Kieffer II Eric Michael Knight Thomas Kolodziejczyk Connor Austin Krammes Robert Joseph Krauss Emmari Rose Lopez Kimberly Lopez Mariela Llamas Martinez Brandon Edward McClelland Richard Martin McNeil Michael James Muscara Nestor Navarro Tiea Olivia Oneill Ivan Arnaldo Ortega Jordan David Ost Julie Anna Pal Steve Michael Pavolic Jr. Edgar Omar Perez Walon Derek Pierce Jamie Richardson Nicole Mala Ritter Gabriel Antonio Rojel Lisa Michelle Rolston Nickolas Stephen Rudolph Brian O'Neil Sizer Andrew John Speedling Chia Lemmise Naffadema Strickland Kevin Yet-Yen Tang Miguel Terrazas Rebecca Yvonne Thorington Desiree Inez Tostado Mary Nell Williams Lilian Youel Erin Zamarripa

NONPROFIT LEADERSHIP AND MANAGEMENT Robin Moran Hillyard Alexander Javier Marron Kylie T. Ray Michael Aaron Sarna

PARKS & RECREATION MANAGEMENT (THERAPEUTIC RECREATION) Azer Evangelista Sevillano, Jr.

PARKS & RECREATION MANAGEMENT Robert Ray Belyeu Dennis David Herling II Richard Anthony Hickman Desiree Lynn Valdivia Oscar Venegas

PUBLIC SERVICE & PUBLIC POLICY Trudie Jackson Denice Maria Lopez Sika Norvor

PUBLIC SERVICE AND PUBLIC POLICY (CRIMINOLOGY) Adrianna Gleason Sung Kim TOURISM DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT

Elizabeth Rebecca Cross Scott Daniel Fournier Emily Blair Hegdahl Megan Jane Molloy Joanna Tejeda Regina Renae Williams

TOURISM
DEVELOPMENT
AND MANAGEMENT
(RESORT AND HOTEL
LEADERSHIP)
Ihsan Zafer Bayaa
Zachary James Elworthy
Andrew Christian Esparza
Catherine Rose Mitchell
Rochelle Reid

TOURISM DEVELOPMENT AND MANAGEMENT (SUSTAINABLE TOURISM) Priscilla Allen Taylor Marie McCulley

#### BACHELOR OF SOCIAL WORK

Sulaiman Adedapo Adejumobi Ahnah Dadras Arbtan James Arnold Kayla Michele Caldwell Sean Michael Feller Janea Rashawn Fredia Tracy Joanna Guerrero Susan Adella Hannah Bridget Danielle Leutenegger Joelle Kiah Lindholm Kelley Patricia Marlar Lus Viviana Mauricio Christine Ann Mcginnis Maria Nunez Katelin Allissa ODell Deena Marie Ouellette Rosa Lee Pinto Venesha L. Rainwater Courtney Ann Saffa Elizabeth Samara Sahawneh Lavana Simone Salem Sandra Ann Sutton Michael Andrew Swett Lizette Trejo Kassi Michele Woods

#### HERBERGER INSTITUTE FOR DESIGN AND THE ARTS

#### **BACHELOR OF ARTS**

ART (ART HISTORY)

Kimberleigh D. Begay Jacqueline Marie Bernatt Shannon Lee Dailey Rachel Anne Kerr Marc Anthony Lucius

ART (ART STUDIES)

Keri Lynn Brown Julia Marie James Carrie Elyse Stribling

**DESIGN STUDIES** 

Wendi Cheyanne Arnold Blanca Dolly Cazares Alicia K. Jack Mariah Lucinda Riney Ami Laurin Todd Kristen Makena Weber

DESIGN STUDIES (DESIGN MANAGEMENT)

Ahmed Ali M Al Alshaikh Lucia Samantha Samin D'Sa Andrew Christian Esparza Molly Jean O'Connell Farah Rabata Joshua Charles Silverman Daniel James Walters Miki Yoshioka

FILM (FILM AND MEDIA PRODUCTION)

Meghdad Abbas Zadegan

Michael William Tapia

FILM (FILMMAKING PRACTICES)

Colleen Kelley Mason Haillie Joe Parker Tia Marie Ross

**THEATRE** 

Jesus Antonio Feliciano Alvarez Tamara Gilbert Joycelin Jacobs-Schwartz Jeremy Austin Parker

THEATRE (DESIGN AND PRODUCTION) Sean Patrick Taber

#### **BACHELOR OF FINE ARTS**

ART (ART EDUCATION)

Kimberly See

ART (PHOTOGRAPHY) Nikki Alexandra Bradford

**BACHELOR OF MUSIC** 

PERFORMANCE (GUITAR)

Nicolas Edward Dewberry

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN DESIGN

ARCHITECTURAL STUDIES

Brandon Kent Overstreet

#### IRA A. FULTON SCHOOLS OF ENGINEERING

#### BACHELOR OF APPLIED SCIENCE

APPLIED SCIENCE (INTERNET AND WEB DEVELOPMENT) Adam Roland Barnes Ryan Thomas Chavez Michael Allen Davis Eric James Luttenegger Kirsten Elise Montgomery APPLIED SCIENCE
(OPERATIONS
MANAGEMENT)
Jeanne Carol Banes
Christina L. Bradley
Lawrence L. Golding
Jimmy Howard Greenway
Christopher Sean Jannette

Antonio William Luna

## BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

AERONAUTICAL
MANAGEMENT
TECHNOLOGY (AIR
TRANSPORTATION
MANAGEMENT)
Thomas Whitman Hillier
Tyler Christian Lavineta
Roger Darrel Levine
Ryan Christopher Locketz
Dominick Nathaniel Renteria
James Richard White

AERONAUTICAL MANAGEMENT TECHNOLOGY (PROFESSIONAL FLIGHT)

Ryan Christopher Locketz

COMPUTER SCIENCE

Raul Hernandez Hernandez Barbosa Nancy Brigitte Beardsley Timothy Robert Ferguson Elliott Edward Goldman Donald William Hokenson

Erik Torsten Loop Steven Joseph Misheski Ralph Ivan Recto Salamat

Zhe Wang Dominika Wilk CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT Enrique Collazo

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT

(CONCRETE INDUSTRY MANAGEMENT) Samuel David Wolf

CONSTRUCTION
MANAGEMENT
(GENERAL BUILDING
CONSTRUCTION)
Sean Vincent Keever

John Ronald Walstrom

ENVIRONMENTAL AND RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

Khrizya Yojarah Gastelum Connor Mcewin Milstead Joseph William Palaski Yat Hin Derek Poon

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY Timothy Adam Ros MECHANICAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY Ziyad Mohammed A Alhassnah

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING TECHNOLOGY (AUTOMOTIVE) Ryan James Barrette

TECHNOLOGICAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP AND MANAGEMENT Adam Dara Afshar

Julie A. Anderson
Alexandre David Buljan
Torey Leland Burris
Jason Alan Craig
Justin Aaron Gruenberg
Rachelle Anne Kunard
Timothy Roland Marshall
JoAnne Elaine Pete-Deschenie

JoAnne Elaine Pete-Descr Anthony Rex Kevan Clark Roth Benjamin A. St John Jesus Perez Tovar Daniel Eugene Warren Andrew James Watkins

## BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ENGINEERING

AEROSPACE ENGINEERING (AERONAUTICS) Tyler Riley Epperson BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING Cristian Cirjan

Alex Mauricio Pompa Gale

Omeed Khatami

#### CHEMICAL ENGINEERING

Omar Awad Saeed Awad Al Ameri Abdulla Abdul Rahman Mohamed Almahdi A Al Shatri

Olivia Ann Gieske Andrew Thomas Roberts

# CIVIL ENGINEERING

Ahmad A H A Alsalem Xiao Han James Edward Salazar, Jr.

#### COMPUTER SYSTEMS ENGINEERING

Trevor James Meiss Kiarash Derrick Rahbar Arturo Renteria II

# ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING

Tin Van Do Phoebe Grace Henson Neel Sanjay Mistry Christopher Jeffrey Suchomski Yihang Yang

#### **ENGINEERING**

Bradley Ailor Jose Luis Alcala Matt Avery Cecil Otto Baird, Jr. Nathan Ronald Beardall Michael Dennis Boggs, Jr. Brian Wayne Bristol Jared Michael Brown Jesus Bueno Josiah Edward Carlon Eric Richard Crouch Arturo Guzman Cary Nicholas McDavid, Sr. Justin Earl Merritt Catherine Niemeyer-Root Ivan Papon Joel F. Perkins Bryon Picart Brandon Kyle Rickman Beck Sayarath Tim Scripture Jarrod J. Tindall

ENGINEERING (MECHANICAL ENGINEERING SYSTEMS)

Ryan Andrew Barlow

ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT Fernando Lugo

INDUSTRIAL
ENGINEERING
Hamzah Mohammed H
Alammari
Fawaz Abdulrazaq Alfawaz
Mohammad A A J H
Alhamadani
Ryan Matthew Blakely
Nicco Dante Grabek

Samuel Lawrence Hadley Joseph Buhachi Kashiwagi Dennis K. Stephen

MATERIALS SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING Boris S. Puzhaev

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING

**ENGINEERING** Meshari E R A A Alhafeeti Mohammed A M S A Alrewais Saeed Mohammed S Alvousef Kevin Daniel Baker James Robert Banta Ryan Andrew Burris Lhoussaine Ferza William Garcia Erika Viviana Gonzalez Joseph Daniel Haidle Hassan Ali H N Haiii James David Karcher Travis Phillip Kariniemi Riley James Laughlin Ryan Patrick Lavin Kevin Michael Malak Sarah Kathleen Offutt Richard Clayton Shore

Connor Charles Smith Marc A. Tuiteleleapaga Sarah Emily Viglietta Andrew Joseph Villareal Connor Jeffrey Walther Andrew David Zuran

#### MARY LOU FULTON TEACHERS COLLEGE

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS IN EDUCATION

EDUCATIONAL STUDIES

Delia E. Gallegos Erin Michelle Jackson Xiaoyan Li Sara Leanne Nicodemus Daniel A. Noriega Matthew Francis Saul Patricia Valdez ELEMENTARY EDUCATION

Bailey Marie Czarnecki Luke A. Sanchez

ELEMENTARY
EDUCATION (BILINGUAL
EDUCATION/ENGLISH AS
A SECOND LANGUAGE)
Luis Alfonso Avechuco

SECONDARY EDUCATION (CHEMISTRY)

Perla A. Tapia Cordero

SECONDARY EDUCATION (MATHEMATICS) Kyle Robert Peck SPECIAL EDUCATION AND ELEMENTARY EDUCATION

Alejandra Del Carmen Roman Sarah Elizabeth Tenney

#### NEW COLLEGE OF INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND SCIENCES

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

#### BIOLOGY

Shannon Cordelia Agostini Talia Lynn Cheshire Razan Mustafa Saleh

## COMMUNICATION Angelica Barajas-Torres

Brian Thomas Collins
Phyllis Golston
Chelsea Elizabeth Hibbert
Ashley Darrian JenningsJames
Michele Renee Johnson
Daniel Scott Kelley
Brianna Carol Leverette
Janelle Nicole Mccain
Sarah Ann Nelson
Tracy Marie Rupert
Robert Schnettler
Kelly Marie Stapp

ENGLISH John Patrick Cruz

INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND PERFORMANCE Joshua Lee Heath INTERDISCIPLINARY ARTS AND SCIENCES Beckett Aguirre Reynalda A. James

#### POLITICAL SCIENCE

Gonzalo Alexis Belloso Ashley Darrian Jennings-James

#### **PSYCHOLOGY**

Andrea Daniela Bringas Aubrey Jae Burts Alicia Coleman Lorena Corrales Morgan Elizabeth Couture Andre Tom Davis Erica Lyn Davis Valda Valene Edginton Delphine Emoka Peter Wafy Farag Tanya Michele Fennell Megan R. Fitzgerald Shayne Patrick Gabris Judy M. Galindo John Robert Garcia Ariana Lvnn Gordon Mary Husam Haddad Jocelyn Elisabeth Harris Sheena Diane Hendon Kyle Lee Holschlag Jackie Huynh

Keegan Kirk Jackson
Karin Liu Koch
Maricela Lara
Herbert Manuel Morales
Nicola Kerrie Morgan
Kaela Rose Potter
Amanda Beth Powell
Ashley Nicole Rosenthal
Tina Elise Settle
Molly Skinner
Jade Brianna Sustacek
Natalie Rosario Torres
Hugo Alberto Valadez
Ashley Anne O'Keefe Yates
Donna B. Zemnes

SOCIAL AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES Milan Michele-Duvon Daniel Nicola Kerrie Morgan Melaney Joy Russell Danielle Lynn Wagner

#### SOCIOLOGY

Ashley Logan Broyles Ryan Christopher Caldwell Morgan Elizabeth Couture Amela Duric Rebekah Anne Gottlieb Larissa Majel Madrigal Daniela Raquel Vaquera

#### **BACHELOR OF SCIENCE**

APPLIED COMPUTING Andrew Nesta Cannella Casie Fonseca Riodique APPLIED MATHEMATICS
Felicia Annette Gibson

BIOLOGY Shelby Jaye Botello Lyndsey Lorraine Leavitt Analuisa Loza Meza Christopher R. Scholtes Nathalie Valencia

**BIOLOGY (FORENSICS)** Danielle Ruth Suominen

COMMUNICATION Alexander Octavio Garcia **FORENSICS** 

Andrea Unique Hendrix

POLITICAL SCIENCE

Estafany Ivette Figueroa

PSYCHOLOGY Benjamin Dzoic

Dessey Shanea Hoernig Andrea Ilene Hottmann Jacob Francis Leonardi Christopher Anthony Lopez

Harrison Potter Vanessa Saldana

Chia Lemmise Naffadema Strickland

#### SCHOOL OF SUSTAINABILITY

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

Jacob A. Tibi Alexandra Paige Novak

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Christopher Joseph Barton Allison Nicole Brickner

Cindy Del Carmen Morales Dakota James Tallman

# WALTER CRONKITE SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION

#### **BACHELOR OF ARTS**

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION

Allison Lynn Acker William Ogden Argeros Ariel Rose Asermelly Teresa Anne Carr Gabriel Adam Cordoba-Hawthorne Lindsay Grace Crnkovich Rvan Christopher Hale Brett Michael Holzhauer Amanda LaCasse Carolina Michelle Lopez Lauren Marie Mendoza

Kyle Joseph Mounce Christopher Ethan Ramos Daniel Thomas Rand Brandon Peter Smith Naina Pryanka Maming Tugung

Rebecca Lee Winter Cissy Joann Worstell Nicole Elizabeth Wozniak

MASS COMMUNICATION AND MEDIA STUDIES Jaclyn Alyssa Augustus

Adam David Bradley

Erin Jessica Bremer Ashley Elizabeth Burke Erika Anne Grau Julia Anne Guzy Kristina Marie Huffman Sabrina Lenore Kinney Laura Ann Lawlor David Lee

Michael Jerome Martin Mary Katherine McGillivray Dakota Deanne Moffitt Christina Elizabeth Petry Diljot Sahota Amanda Leeann Sanders Venessa Marie Santiesteban

#### W. P. CAREY SCHOOL OF BUSINESS

#### BACHELOR OF ARTS

**BUSINESS** (COMMUNICATION) Abdulla Saif A O Al-Hairi Abdulhadi Deyab M D Al-Sahli Mathew Deane Andre Sean Patrick Briscoe Nicholas Thomas Cain Shaodong Chen Teresa Cisneros Michael Edmund Collins Alejandra Delgadillo Angela Sophia Diavatopoulos Klaudia Barbara Drewno Allison Elisabeth Egart Antony Marcus Elliott Samir Genid Zahra Giga Peter Gregory Gill Cara Lee Gomez Shannon Rochelle Gomez Scott Richard Gustafson Cori Marie Hawes Steven A. Herzog Brian Clayton Hill Derek Huang Zachary Walker Inzer Guanyin Jiang Zebin Jin Xiangyu Li Andrew Marc Loewith Oinggiu Meng Danny Michel Nathan Mathew Mickey Megan Ashley Nyland Carolyn Marissa Paolino Christopher Charles Reid Alexander David Rocha Eric Reyes Rodriguez Rosa Yvonne Rosales Ian James Saunders Mathias Lynne Schjoelberg Ryan M. Scow Ana Teresa Soto Kevin Steven Sunyak

Ryan Edward Tefft Allison Kay Thomas David Louis Waldron Brian Michael Walla Christopher Todd Wert Devon Elizabeth Weston Paula Rene White Christopher John Wilson Momoko Yoshida

BUSINESS (GLOBAL LEADERSHIP) Alexandra L. Beckett

Michelle Bogard
Joshua Daniel Perrine

BUSINESS (GLOBAL LOGISTICS MANAGEMENT)

Thomas Russell Ashcroft Joyce Roxanna Castillo Alejandra Delgadillo Brittany Marie Douthitt Danny Michel Alfredo Ochoa Sharang Ranjan Koon Kiu Wong

BUSINESS (GLOBAL POLITICS)

Gregory Robert Cathcart Morgan Kenzie Elizabeth Maria Davies Megan Elizabeth Sandahl

BUSINESS (HUMAN RESOURCES) Leslie Marie Abrams

BUSINESS (LAW) Khalid Ahmad Al-Saad Tanner Evan Brown Chris Mikel Conover Michael Joseph DeCicco Andrew Thomas Gager Erika Susan Gustin Tyler Jay Healey Max Joseph Raskin Andrew Daniel Redford Adam Charles Harold Whitmer Christine Charmaine Williams

BUSINESS (SPORTS AND MEDIA STUDIES)

Mercedes Marie Alexander Kaitlin Taylor Sigado

BUSINESS (SUSTAINABILITY) Andrew Stephen Abrams Andrew Conrad Hefter James Eric Jordan III Matthew John Kirwan Mercedes Raquel Madrid Patrick Geno Malaty Andrew Thomas Mcdonald

BUSINESS (TECHNOLOGY) Nicholas Michael Parker-Cole

Alexandria Kathryn Self

BUSINESS (TOURISM)
Heather Rachel Hawthorne
Chenglong Ma
Mario A. Magana
Erica M. Markham
Jenna Rave Marsh

BUSINESS (URBAN POLICY) Miguel Angel Torres

David Justin Owens

Brittney Olivia Stuart

#### BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

#### ACCOUNTANCY

Anthony Lawrence Cereghini Saskia Frederika Davies Michael John Florkowski Trevor Paul Landry Yinfei Lin Brandon Tracy Long Khadija Miraman Christine Hoang Nguyen Isidora Purkovic Laura Ibeth Garcia Ruiz Jaime Leanne Wallitschek

BUSINESS ENTREPRENEURSHIP Matthew Stephen Fensler

#### COMPUTER INFORMATION SYSTEMS

Emil Kawika Bader Jordan Ryan Bredehoeft Hunter Gustave Bryan Corry Joe Burkeen Daniel Alan Cannan Zhengping Duan Erik Alfred Huso David Joseph Joplin Ahmad Mohamad Kadado Alexander Lepak Andres Mosqueda Jeff Chi Ket Nguyen Andrew Tobias Paxia Sharang Ranjan Colin Patrick Ruane, Jr. Edward Victor Sharp Thomas Michael Sharp Jaime Leanne Wallitschek

Christopher Stephen Warhola Diefei Yan

#### **ECONOMICS**

Jason Ryan Borras Michael Francis Convey, Jr. Margaret Catherine Fischer Ryan Matthew Fisher

#### **FINANCE**

Yazid Mohammad M Almisfer Abdulrahman Adnan Y Ayoub Chase Eric Ellsworth Michael John Florkowski Trevor Paul Landry Idonia Marie Mancillas Jiancong Wang

# FOOD INDUSTRY MANAGEMENT

Michael Richard McGuinness Jennifer Suzanne Riley

#### MANAGEMENT

Savas Cem Aydogan Kirstyn Amy Goodman Heather Rachel Hawthorne Kelly Marie Lopez Michael William Melka Branden Michael Roden Luke Philip Roshon Jenifer Marie Scheehle Michelle Lea Thompson Miguel Angel Torres Brandon Matthew Vincent Ashley Nicole Young

# MANAGEMENT (ENTREPRENEURSHIP)

Anthony H. Au Curtis Matthew Jessen Sharang Ranjan

#### MARKETING

Andrew Stephen Abrams
Katie Cvach
Natalie Marie Davis
Anna Bayles Depp
Elyse Genevieve Fornefeld
Austin Eric Johnson
Sonia Rebecca Limon
Kate Lindsey Marlowe
Kyla Meghan Neale
Samuel Jerald Ross
Jenifer Marie Scheehle
Matthew John Stensler
Huizhen Wu

#### SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT

Abdulrahman Adnan Y Ayoub Allison Nicole Brickner Yash Sanjay Dekhtawala Zhengping Duan Neil Edward Guiang Mona Emil Kaleh Robert Thomas Logue Jeff Chi Ket Nguyen Adam James Oneil Jacob Christopher Siqueiros Derick Daulton Snyder

# THE ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY MACE AND PRESIDENT'S CHAIN OF OFFICE

In Medieval times, a mace was a hand-to-hand combat weapon. In about the year 1400 A.D., a mace evolved from a weapon to a ceremonial instrument used by academicians in rituals such as commencement and inaugurations. The oldest known ceremonial mace was that of the Faculty of Common Law of St. Andrew University in Scotland, used in 1438.

The Mace and Chain of Office are presented only at ceremonies in which faculty members are in full academic regalia, such as the Inauguration of the ASU President, University Commencement, Faculty Assemblies, Regents' and President's Professor Induction Ceremonies and Convocation.

The Mace is carried at the head of the procession and laid in a cradle, thus signifying the formal onset of the ceremony.

ASU's ceremonial mace and chain of office was created in observance of ASU's Centennial in 1985. Handcrafted by ASU Professor of Art, David Pimentel (1943-2004), the mace and chain was created with "austere elegance and traditional southwestern motifs." In keeping with these directions, Professor Pimentel constructed both items out of materials native to Arizona. The ASU Mace is a wood staff, approximately three and a half feet long, weighing eight pounds and made of hollowed and polished Mesquite.

The head of the ASU Mace has four sterling silver blades and is banded with copper, Morenci turquoise, and a silver ring on which the words Arizona State University are embossed. The turquoise inlay was cut and polished by Navajo jeweler Richard Charlie of Mesa. The ASU seal is embossed in silver on the heel of the mace.

The President's Chain of Office includes a silver rope woven from strands of handturned links, which holds a medallion six inches in diameter that reverses to reveal the ASU seal in gold on one side and the same in silver and turquoise on the other.

## College Marshals Fall 2015

College Marshals consist of selected faculty members from each college at all ASU campuses. Selection criteria is left to the individual colleges, but faculty who have recently won awards or have received special recognition are given primary consideration.

Barrett, the Honors College — Dr. Laurie Stoff is Senior Honors Faculty Fellow at Barrett, the Honors College. Her research focuses on the intersections of gender and war, specifically, Russian women and the Great War. She is the author of a number of works on this subject. Her second book, focusing on nurses in Russia during the First World War and entitled *Russia's Sisters of Mercy and the Great War: More than Binding Men's Wounds*, has just been published by University Press of Kansas. Her first book, *They Fought for the Motherland: Russia's Women Soldiers in World War I and the Revolution* (UPK, 2006), examines the women who served as combatants during the First World War in Russia.

College of Health Solutions — Dr. Mac McCullough is an assistant professor in the School for the Science of Health Care Delivery. The school is focused on the development of patient-centered, safe and cost-effective health care systems. Dr. McCullough earned his Ph.D. in Health Sciences from the University of California, Los Angeles. His research focuses on the adoption and use of evidence-based approaches to population health and health care delivery. He is currently on the investigative team creating the National Safety Net Payment and Service Delivery Reform Center to help implement health care payments and service delivery reform.

College of Letters and Sciences — Ashley K. Randall, assistant professor, teaches in ASU's highly regarded graduate programs in counseling and counseling psychology. Randall is researching how romantic couples regulate stress in their relationship, leading to recommendations for clinical mental health treatment and outcomes. Her outstanding contributions to psychology in Arizona were recognized with the Arizona Psychological Association Faculty of the Year award in 2015. Randall serves on the editorial board of the Journal of Couple and Relationship Therapy, and The Counseling Psychologist. She earned a doctorate in family studies and human development at the University of Arizona and has been a Fulbright Fellow at the Institute for Family Research and Counseling in Switzerland.

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences — Dr. Bimonte-Nelson studies the impact of female hormones on the brain and behavior, with the goal to optimize brain and cognitive aging in women. Emerging findings from her laboratory indicate that hormone exposures across the lifespan modulate the brain and its functions. Her laboratory at ASU was initiated in 2005. She has received over two dozen grant awards to fund her research, including multiple grants from the National Institutes of Health. Dr. Bimonte-Nelson has over 65 medical journal publications and 12 book chapters, and she published her first book in 2015. She is a member of the Scientific Advisory Board for the Arizona Alzheimer's Consortium, is a scientific advisor for several companies specializing in women's health, and has received

numerous awards including the Arizona Alzheimer's Consortium Outstanding Young Investigator Award and the Outstanding Teacher Award from the City of Phoenix for mentoring high school students in the laboratory. One of Dr. Bimonte-Nelson's favorite community activities is encouraging young children to learn about science and college, teaching that "knowledge is power." She initiated the "ASU Brain Fair for Children," which through the years has brought over 1000 young children to ASU to learn about the brain and college, and has included hundreds of volunteers from ASU and its clinical partners throughout the valley. In 2009, she received tenure with promotion to Associate Professor with Exemplar honors, in 2010 she became the Division Chair for Behavioral Neuroscience in the Psychology Department, and in 2015 she was promoted to Full Professor. Dr. Bimonte-Nelson's greatest joy is inspiring the next generation of scientists and mentoring, and in the 10 years she has been at ASU she has been the proud primary laboratory mentor to ten high school student researchers, over a dozen Barrett honors thesis students, 50 undergraduate researchers, seven doctoral students, and several postdoctoral fellows.

College of Nursing and Health Innovation — Dr. Susan Thompson is a Clinical Assistant Professor in the College of Nursing and Health Innovation and teaches in the RN-BSN program. Her teaching focuses on nursing research, leadership and innovation. Her research interests include disease management in vulnerable populations and she also works as a Nurse Practitioner in the correctional environment. She was the 2015 recipient of the Mary Opal Wolanin Outstanding Dissertation Award for Excellence in Nursing with Vulnerable Populations. Dr. Thompson serves on the Faculty Evaluation Committee and as an Arizona Nurse Foundation Scholarship Reviewer. She is also active in community animal rescue and serves as a foster mom to animals awaiting adoption.

College of Public Service & Community Solutions — Edwin Gonzalez-Santin has dedicated over 40 years of his professional life to teaching, practice, and evaluating child welfare and behavioral health programs. As director of the Office of American Indian Projects (OAIP) in the School of Social Work, part of the College of Public Service and Community Solutions, Gonalez-Santin works with a wide variety of American Indian rural and urban communities. His funded research projects have addressed the intersection of child welfare and behavioral health issues that impact American Indian families. He has also led efforts to recruit, retain and mentor American Indian undergraduate and graduate students in social work.

Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts — Professor Hood's studio practice focuses on concepts of Silence, Time and Space, Identity and experience and has been exhibited throughout the world including the International Print Center New York, NYC, Denver Art Museum, CO, Blue Star Art Complex, TX, LaGrange Art Museum, GA, Loyola University Chicago, IL, Kasene Kulturcenter, Denmark, Estonia National Library, Estonia, Contemporary Art Projects, Bulgaria, VACA Cultural Association, Italy, Polytechnic Institute of Technology, New Zealand, Pont Aven School for Contemporary Art, France, Alexandria Bibliotheca, Egypt, International Print Triennial in Krakow, Poland, and the Guanlan Print Biennial in Shenzen, China. She teaches intaglio and digital processes for printmaking.

**Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering** — Edward Kavazanjian Jr., Ph.D., P.E., NAE, CBBG Center Director

Professor Kavazanjian was elected to the National Academy of Engineering in 2013. He has been honored by the American Society of Civil Engineers with the Karl Terzaghi Award (2011), the Thomas A. Middlebrooks Award (2010), and Ralph B. Peck Award (2009). He was the recipient of a Community Service Award from the Arizona Pavements and Materials Conference committee in 2012 and was selected as the 2009 Greater Phoenix Area eWeek Engineering Educator of the year. He is lead-author of the Federal Highway Administration guidance document on LRFD Seismic Analysis and Design for Transportation Geotechnical Features and Structural Foundations. He is a Past President of the Geo-Institute of ASCE and sits on the Transportation Research Board Committees on Seismic Design and Performance of Bridges and on Foundations for Bridges and Other Structures. He recently lead the effort to land the National Science Foundation Engineering Research Center entitled Center for Bio-mediated and Bio-inspired Geotechnics (CBBG) at ASU, which has an initial award for \$18.5 million over the next five years. He currently serves on the Board of Directors of the US University Council for Geotechnical Education and Research (USUCGER).

Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College — Dr. Margarita Jimenez-Silva is an associate professor at the Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College at Arizona State University. Her research focuses on preparing teachers to work with English learners, especially as it relates to teacher education pedagogy and curriculum. Her other research strands include Latino parent engagement and narrative studies. Her research has been published by journals such as Harvard Educational Review, Childhood Education, and the Journal of Research on Childhood Education. Dr. Jimenez-Silva has traveled to and coordinated curriculum and programs addressing the needs of English language learners in the U.S., as well as in Mexico, Panama, and Hungary. She is active in her community serving on various school boards and speaking on behalf of English learners and their families. Prior to entering higher education, Dr. Jimenez-Silva worked with Newcomer students as a middle-school teacher in Oakland, California. She began her work with pre-service teachers at Concordia University in Irvine, CA where she became an associate professor prior to her move to in She is herself a former ELL from the San Fernando Valley in Southern California.

New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences — Dr. Connie M. Borror is a Professor in the Division of Mathematical and Natural Sciences in the New College. She earned her Ph.D. in Industrial Engineering from ASU in 1998. Her research interests include experimental design, measurement systems analysis, response surface methods, and statistical process control and monitoring, and has co-authored two books and over 60 journal articles. She is a Fellow of the American Statistical Association and the American Society for Quality, and is currently the editor of *Quality Engineering*. She is a championship canasta player and enjoys base jumping in her free time.

School of Sustainability — Dr. Carr Kelman studies policy dimensions of sustainability issues, such as how to manage the tradeoffs and foster synergies between biodiversity conservation and human development. She has studied Integrated Conservation and Development Projects in Indonesian national parks, the global trade in electronic waste, and the history of biodiversity conservation and international development. Her current research is on collaborative conservation projects here in Arizona. Two major themes in Dr. Carr Kelman's research are the complex relationship between environment and development, and the role of governance, policy and institutions in creating more resilient socio-ecological systems.

Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication — Kevin Dale, is a professor of practice and executive editor of Cronkite News at Arizona PBS, a multiplatform daily news operation and innovation hub operated by the Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication. Dale has more than 20 years of senior-level leadership experience. As the second-ranking newsroom executive at The Denver Post, he directed coverage of the Aurora theater shootings, which won the 2013 Pulitzer Prize for Breaking News. He also supervised two other reporting projects that were Pulitzer finalists — an investigation into the use of a marijuana derivative in the treatment of children with seizures and coverage of a devastating 2012 Colorado wildfire. Under his leadership, the Post became one of the nation's most digitally forward newspapers, with a robust presence on the Web, mobile devices and social media.

W. P. Carey School of Business — Edward Schlee has a BA in Social Science from the University of North Texas and a PhD in Economics from the University of Illinois. He joined ASU in 1990, and has held visiting positions at the University of Michigan, the Toulouse School of Economics, Stanford University, and Johns Hopkins University. Schlee has published in the American Economic Review, the Journal of Economic Theory, the Journal of Mathematical Economics, and History of Political Economy. He was the first recipient of the John W Teets Award for Excellence in Undergraduate Teaching, and is on the Editorial Board of the American Economic Review.

Emeritus College — Richard (Dick) Jacob was born in Salt Lake City, Utah, and received his BS and PhD degrees in Physics from the University of Utah. He joined the faculty at Arizona State in 1963 and retired as Professor Emeritus in 2001. During his tenure, he served a five-year term as Chair of the Department of Physics and Astronomy. He was also Director of the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Honors Program, 1976 – 1978. He served a term as president of the independent Faculty Association and chaired the Steering Committee which founded the University Club. He also served as the first president of the University Club Board of Directors. In 2004, he became Founding Dean of the Emeritus College at ASU.

#### HISTORY OF THE ACADEMIC COSTUME

The present-day academic costume seemingly originated at Oxford and Cambridge Universities in the 1300s. As the universities passed from ecclesiastical control, brighter colors distinguished the academic robe from the drab clerical gown. Colonial American universities based their academic regalia on the British system.

In the 1880s, a student movement centering in New England investigated the establishment of a "senior badge," to improve commencement week exercises and revive the traditions of university life. In 1893, an intercollegiate commission established a uniform code for caps, gowns and hoods for the various degrees.

Of the costume's three components, the hood is the most interesting. Originally it had three uses: as a head covering, as a shoulder cape, and as a bag in which alms could be collected. It is mentioned as early as 1480 in clerical literature. When large wigs were in vogue in Britain, the cape part of the hood was split in front and a narrow neckband inserted. The entire cape and hood was allowed to fall back as it is today, and it was never restored to the original style.

Following is a list of the hood and tassel colors established by the Intercollegiate Code to represent departments of learning:

Agriculture Maize Arts, Letters, Humanities White Business Administration, Commerce, Accountancy Sapphire Blue Dentistry Lilac Economics Copper Education Light Blue Engineering Orange Fine Arts Brown Forestry Russet Home Economics Maroon
Business Administration, Commerce, Accountancy Sapphire Blue Dentistry Lilac Economics Copper Education Light Blue Engineering Orange Fine Arts Brown Forestry Russet Home Economics Maroon
Commerce, Accountancy Sapphire Blue Dentistry Lilac Economics Copper Education Light Blue Engineering Orange Fine Arts Brown Forestry Russet Home Economics Maroon
Accountancy Sapphire Blue Dentistry Lilac Economics Copper Education Light Blue Engineering Orange Fine Arts Brown Forestry Russet Home Economics Maroon
DentistryLilacEconomicsCopperEducationLight BlueEngineeringOrangeFine ArtsBrownForestryRussetHome EconomicsMaroon
EconomicsCopperEducationLight BlueEngineeringOrangeFine ArtsBrownForestryRussetHome EconomicsMaroon
EducationLight BlueEngineeringOrangeFine ArtsBrownForestryRussetHome EconomicsMaroon
EngineeringOrangeFine ArtsBrownForestryRussetHome EconomicsMaroon
Fine Arts Brown Forestry Russet Home Economics Maroon
Forestry Russet Home Economics Maroon
Home Economics Maroon
Journalism Crimson
Law Purple
Library Science Lemon
Medicine Green
Music Pink
Nursing Apricot
Oratory (Speech) Silver Gray
Pharmacy Olive Green
Philosophy Dark Blue
Physical Education Sage Green
Public Administration, including
Foreign Service Peacock Blue
Public Health Salmon Pink
Science Gold-Yellow
Social Science Citron
Theology or Divinity Scarlet
Theology of Divinity Scallet

Black tassels are correct for all degrees, and colored tassels are worn only by preference.

Gold metallic tassels may be worn by doctors or presidents of universities and colleges.

This information was taken from

"An Academic Costume Code and An American Ceremony Guide"

by Eugene Sullivan, American Council on Education

#### ARIZONA BOARD OF REGENTS

#### Ex Officio

Doug Ducey, BS, Governor of Arizona
Diane Douglas, BS, Superintendent of Public Instruction

# Appointed

Jared Gorsche, BS

Jay Heiler, JD

Ram Krishna, MD

LuAnn Leonard, BS

Rick Myers, BS

Mark Naufel, MS

Greg Patterson, JD

Larry Penley, PhD

William G. Ridenour, JD

Ronald E. Shoopman, BS

Eileen I. Klein, MPA,

President, Arizona Board of Regents

# **Arizona State University Academic Administration**

Michael M. Crow, PhD. President

Mark Searle, PhD, Executive Vice President and University Provost

Christopher Boone, PhD, Dean, School of Sustainability

Christopher Callahan, MPA, Vice Provost and Dean, Walter Cronkite School of Journalism and Mass Communication

Ferran Garcia-Pichel, PhD,

Dean, Natural Sciences, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Dave Guston, PhD, Director, School for the Future of Innovation in Society

Amy Hillman, PhD, Dean, W. P. Carey School of Business

Mark Jacobs, PhD, Vice Provost and Dean, Barrett, The Honors College

Kyle Squires, PhD, Interim Dean, Ira A. Fulton Schools of Engineering, Director of the School for Engineering of Matter, Transport and Energy

George Justice, PhD, Dean, Humanities, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Patrick Kenney, PhD, Vice Provost and Dean, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

Mari Koerner, PhD, Dean, Mary Lou Fulton Teachers College

Jonathan Koppell, PhD, Dean, College of Public Service & Community Solutions

Keith Lindor, MD, Executive Vice Provost and Dean, Health Solutions

Allen J. Morrison, PhD, Chief Executive Officer and Director General,

Thunderbird School of Global Management.

Teri Pipe, PhD, Dean, College of Nursing & Health Innovation

Philip Regier, PhD, University Dean of Educational Initiatives and CEO for EdPlus

Duane Roen, PhD, Dean & Director, College of Letters and Sciences

Douglas Sylvester, LLM, Dean, Sandra Day O'Connor College of Law

Marlene Tromp, PhD, Dean, New College of Interdisciplinary Arts and Sciences

Steven J. Tepper, PhD, Dean, Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts

Elizabeth Wentz, PhD, Dean, Social Sciences, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

#### **Executive Administration**

Ray Anderson, JD, Vice President, University Athletics; Athletic Director
José Cárdenas, JD, Senior Vice President and General Counsel
Deborah Clarke, PhD, Vice Provost of Academic Personnel
Fred Corey, PhD, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education
Daniel P. Dillon, MBA, Senior Vice President and Chief Marketing Officer
Kevin Galvin, MA, Vice President, Media Relations and Strategic Communications
James O'Brien, JD, Senior Vice President of University Affairs
Morgan Olsen, PhD,

Executive Vice President, Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer
Sethuraman Panchanathan, PhD, Senior Vice President,
Office of Knowledge Enterprise Development

James A. Rund, EdD, Senior Vice President for Educational Outreach and Student Services

R.F. Shangraw, Jr., PhD, Chief Executive Officer and President, ASU Foundation
Richard Stanley, BA, Senior Vice President and University Planner
Andrew Webber, PhD, Vice Provost, Graduate Education
Christine K. Wilkinson, PhD, Senior Vice President and
Secretary of the University; President, ASU Alumni Association

# **Sign Language Interpreters**

Lori Johnson and Jan Sanderson

# CONGRATULATORY BOUQUETS

Today's congratulatory bouquets are offered by student and community volunteers. All proceeds from these sales benefit scholarships provided through the ASU Alumni Association